KCTCS COLLEGES CANDIDATES FOR CREDENTIALS

APRIL 6, 2024 - JULY 12, 2024



Presented to the KCTCS Board of Regents September 19, 2024

Table of Contents

Kentucky Community and Technical College System Candidates for Credentials April 6, 2024 – July 12, 2024

	Page
Student Candidates by College	1 - 195
Ashland Community and Technical College	1
Big Sandy Community and Technical College	6
Bluegrass Community and Technical College	9
Elizabethtown Community and Technical College	47
Gateway Community and Technical College	74
Hazard Community and Technical College	94
Henderson Community College	97
Hopkinsville Community College	101
Jefferson Community and Technical College	104
Madisonville Community College	121
Maysville Community and Technical College	128
Owensboro Community and Technical College	140
Somerset Community College	152
Southcentral Kentucky Community and Technical College	159
Southeast Kentucky Community and Technical College	178
West Kentucky Community and Technical College	
Glossary of Abbreviations	196
System Totals	198 - 201
Candidates Applying for Credentials College Totals: Duplicated Count	198
Candidates Applying for Credentials College Totals: Unduplicated Count	
Candidates for Credentials 5 year Comparision	200
Candidates for Credentials 5 year Totals	201

Candidates Applying for Credentials Ashland Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Adkins, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Carver, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Akers, Amanda	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Carver, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Anthony, Alivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Carver, Tyler	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Ashmore, Cameron	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Carver, Tyler	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Barker, Allison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Carver, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Barker, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Chapman, Autumn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barker, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Clark, Gracie	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Barker, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Claxon, Tiffani	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barnes, Breeanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Clay, Angel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bayless, Billie	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Click, Jessie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Beasley, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Coffee, Stephanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Blevins, McKenzie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Conley, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brainard, Kristen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Conley, Christine	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Browning, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Courtland, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Bryant, Anisa	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Cox, Cameron	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Buckler, Drema	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician	Crawford, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Buckler, Drema	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Crites, Christina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Buckler, Drema	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Dalton, Courtney	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Burke, Maddison	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Daniels, Alissa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Digital Forensics Specialist	Davis, Audrey	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Davis, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Dillon, Jennifer	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Dunn, Riley	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Dunn, Riley	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Eklund, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced	Fannin, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking	Fannin, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Fielhauer, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Fielhauer, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Cagle, Laren	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Fielhauer, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Carter, Jonlyn	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Fielhauer, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Carter, Jonlyn	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Fielhauer, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Tungsten Arc Weld
Carter, Jonlyn	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Fielhauer, Kyle	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Carver, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Fielhauer, Kyle	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Carver, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Fielhauer, Kyle	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
• •	2 2 3	•		2 2 3	

Ashland Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Fox, Keyla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jones, Travis	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Fultz, Connie	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician	Jordan, Josh	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Fultz, Madison	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Kackley, Marrissa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fultz, Madison	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician	Keffer, Margaret	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fultz, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kennedy, Sakeerah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fultz, Madison	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Klinepeter, Simon	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II
Hankins, Shawna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Klinepeter, Simon	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Harmon, Cora	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Klinepeter, Simon	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Harrison, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Leach, Gracie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Harrison, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Lewis, Kayla	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech
Harrison, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Lewis, Kayla	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician
Harrison, Simeon	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Lewis, Kayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Henderson, Amelia	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Lewis, Kayla	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Henderson, Amelia	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician	Lewis, Shane	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Henderson, Amelia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lucas, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Henderson, Amelia	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Martin, Gracie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hensley, Tricia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McKenzie, Destiny	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hereford, Landon	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	McKinney, Alexandria	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Hereford, Landon	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Melvin, Lukkas	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Hereford, Landon	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II	Melvin, Lukkas	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Hern, Brooklin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Melvin, Lukkas	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Hernandez, Edgar	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Melvin, Lukkas	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Holbrook, Arabella	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Melvin, Lukkas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Holston, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Melvin, Lukkas	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Howard, Tiffany	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Mills, Salena	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hutchinson, Cassandra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Montgomery, Benny	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Isaacs, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Napier, Naomi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jarrell, Sara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nicholson, Eugene	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Jenkins, Destiny	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nolan, Breanna	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Jervis, Gabrielle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nyderek, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jervis, Johnathan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Oney, Jarrod	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Johnson, Brooklyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Oney, Jarrod	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Jones, Autumn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Oney, Jarrod	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Jones, Michael	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Oney, Jarrod	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Tungsten Arc Weld
Jones, Travis	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Oney, Jarrod	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Jones, Travis	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Oney, Jarrod	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Jones, Travis	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Tungsten Arc Weld	Overby, Allison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jones, Travis	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Perkey, Randy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide

Plummer, Alexis	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Sexton, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Preston, Hannah	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Sexton, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Preston, Hannah	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician	Sexton, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Tungsten Arc Weld
Preston, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sexton, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Metal Arc Welder
Preston, Hannah	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Sexton, Jaden	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Prewitt, Briana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sexton, Jaden	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Prewitt, Briana	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Sexton, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Prewitt, Briana	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician	Sexton, Jaden	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Prewitt, Briana	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Shoemaker, Maria	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Reck, David	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Sias, Megan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Reck, David	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Skaggs, Phillip	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Reck, David	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Tungsten Arc Weld	Skaggs, Phillip	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Reck, David	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Slone, Laikin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Reck, David	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Stamper, Ashley	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician
Reck, David	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Stamper, Ashley	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Renfro, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Stamper, Ashley	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech
Rhoden, Mackenzie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stewart, Andria	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Rice, Luke	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Strait, Austin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rice, Luke	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Stringer, Christina	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Rice, Luke	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Thacker, Mary	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Rice, Luke	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Tungsten Arc Weld	Thomas, Allara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rice, Luke	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Thomas, Charles	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Rice, Luke	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Thomas, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Riffe, Logan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Thornsberry, Haylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rigsby, Dennis	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Traugott, Matthew	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Roberts, Tiffany	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Tussey, Peyton	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Robertson, Miranda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Vanover, Sharon	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Rogers, Charles	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Vanover, Sharon	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Rogers, Charles	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Waddell, Savannah	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech
Rogers, Charles	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Waddell, Savannah	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Rogers, Charles	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Tungsten Arc Weld	Wagner, Shannon	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rogers, Charles	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Wagoner, Michelle	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech
Rogers, Charles	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Wagoner, Michelle	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician
Salazar, Jaydn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wagoner, Michelle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Seagraves, Cara	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Wagoner, Michelle	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Seagraves, Haley	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Warren, Andrea	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Seagraves, Haley	Allied Health	Electrocardiogram Technician	Watson, Bobbie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Seagraves, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Whiteman, Taylor	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Seagraves, Haley	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Williamson, Rachel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Sexton, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Zinzow, Derek	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
•					

Total Certificates: 226

Ashland Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Diplomas

Barker, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech	Collins, Bobbie	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst
Carter, Jonlyn	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst	Collins, Bobbie	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist
Carter, Jonlyn	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist			

Total Diplomas: 5

Associate in Arts – KCTCS

Christian, Chastity	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Jordan, Faith	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cook, Brooke	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lucas, Krystle	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fannin, Kaeli	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Marcus, Michael	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Harris, Laci	Humanities	Associate in Arts	McIlrath, Adara	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Holder, Randall	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Webb, Carley	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 10

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Christian, Chastity	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Middleton, Desirae	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Holder, Randall	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Mitchell, Tatiana	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Mayes, Kendall	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Spencer, Rylee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 6

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Barber, Tyler	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Collins, Bobbie	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Burton, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Harris, Abigail	Allied Health	Health Science Technology
Carter, Jonlyn	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Warren, Andrea	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Carver, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Willis, Brandon	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies

Total KCTCS AAS: 8

Grand Total Credentials – Ashland Community and Technical College: 255

Big Sandy Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Anderson, Dalton	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Inzer, Valerie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Anderson, Dalton	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Kendrick, James	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Athy, Mason	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Lockhart, Conner	Engineering Technology	3D Printing Technician-Level I
Athy, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	McPeek, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Athy, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	McPeek, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Blackburn, Alexandria	Business	General Business	Newman, Kesha	Business	Public Leadership
Blackburn, Alexandria	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Newman, Kesha	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Blackburn, Alexandria	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Newman, Kesha	Business	General Business
Blackburn, Alexandria	Business	Small Business Management	Newman, Kesha	Business	Management
Blackburn, Alexandria	Business	Management	Pinder, Devon	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Burke, Zackery	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Pinder, Devon	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Burke, Zackery	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Pinder, Devon	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Campbell, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Pinder, Devon	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Campbell, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Pinder, Devon	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Campbell, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Ramey, Chelsea	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Coleman, Mary	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Ramey, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Coleman, Preston	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Ramey, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Conn, Kaden	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Robinette, Everett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Conn, Kaden	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Robinette, Everett	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
Crace, Jason	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Robinette, Everett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II
Cunagin, Dustyn	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Robinette, Everett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Fletcher, Danielle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stone, Mary	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ford, Sydney	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Stumbo, Ealita	Humanities	Mixed Media
Ford, Sydney	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Stumbo, Ealita	Humanities	Digital Photography
Ford, Sydney	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Stumbo, Ealita	Humanities	Design Assistant
Ford, Sydney	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Thacker, Tara	Business	Team Leadership
Ford, Sydney	Business	Data Entry Operator	Thacker, Tara	Business	Small Business Management
Ford, Sydney	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Thacker, Tara	Business	Management
Hamilton, Samantha	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Thacker, Tara	Business	General Business
Harless, Floyd	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Thacker, Tara	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Harless, Floyd	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Washburn, Stephanie	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach
Hendrix, Amber	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach	White, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I

Total Certificates: 64

Diplomas

Ford, Sydney	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist	Pennington, Courtney	Allied Health	Dental Assisting
Ford, Sydney	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst	Perry, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Dental Assisting

Total Diplomas: 4

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Arnett, Gary	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stanley, Dakota	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Samons, Chelsea	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Thacker, Renee	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 4

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Hicks, Gregory	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Moore, Whitley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lockhart, Lance	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Spears, Emily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
May, Weston	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Varney, Curtis	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 6

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Anderson, Dalton Bailey, Stevie Blackburn, Alexandria Burke, Zackery Campbell, Alexander Collins, Joseph Conn, Kaden Cornett, Keagan Ford, Sydney	Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science Business Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science Business Allied Health	Criminal Justice Human Services Business Administration Electrical Technology Electrical Technology Education Criminal Justice Business Administration Medical Information Technology	Harless, Floyd Hendrix, Amber McPeek, Jackson Newman, Kesha Ramey, Jacob Salyer, Abby Salyers, Macy Scott, Reggie Sizemore, Emily	Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science Engineering Technology Business Social & Behavioral Science Allied Health Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Human Services Electrical Technology Business Administration Criminal Justice Dental Hygiene Education Education Human Services
---	---	---	---	--	--

Big Sandy Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science - KCTCS, Continued

Thacker, Tara Business Business Administration Williamson, Amanda Social & Behavioral Science Education
Washburn, Stephanie Social & Behavioral Science Human Services Wright, Angela Social & Behavioral Science Education

Total AAS KCTCS: 22

Grand Total Credentials – Big Sandy Community and Technical College: 100

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Abbas, Walid	Business	Small Business Management	Alvarez, Stacy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Aboagye, Michael	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Alvarez, Stacy	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Aboagye, Michael	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Anaya, Cecily	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Adkins, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Anders, Madison	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Adkins, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Anderson, Lauren	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Adokoh, John	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Anderson, Sabina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Adokoh, John	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Antrobus, Hailey	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Adokoh, John	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Arduz, Olivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Adokoh, John	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Arslan, Samet	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Agtarap, David	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Arslan, Samet	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Aguilar-Burkhead, Lauren	Business	Graphic Design	Arslan, Samet	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Aguiri, Assande	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Askin, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Aguiri, Assande	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Askin, Kathryn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Akers, Jacodi	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Aziz, Abdullah	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Akers, Jacodi	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Aziz, Abdullah	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Akers, Jacodi	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Badar, Nenen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Akers, Jacodi	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Baensch, Serena	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Akers, Tricia	Business	Data Entry Operator	Bailey, Caitlyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Al Khairat, Areen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bailey, Joel	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Aliu, Enisa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bailey, Lacie	Business	Graphic Design
Allen, Kirsten	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Baisden, Mark	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech
Allen, Lisa	Business	Administrative	Baisden, Mark	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech
Allen, Lisa	Business	Client Support Specialist	Baker, Austin	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Allen, Lisa	Business	Integrated Office Skills	Baker, David	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Allen, Lisa	Business	Receptionist	Baldwin, Amy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Allison, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Banta, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Allison, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Banta, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Allison, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Banta, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Allison, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Barber, Antonio	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Almouselli, Mohamad	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Barber, Antonio	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Almouselli, Mohamad	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Barbour, Brittany	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Almouselli, Mohamad	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Barkley, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Almouselli, Mohamad	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Barkley, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Alvarado, Terra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Barkley, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Alvarez, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Barnes, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Alvarez, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Barnes, Rachael	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Alvarez, Stacy	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Barnica, Annamarie	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Alvarez, Stacy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Barrell, Devin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates, Continued

Barrett, Ryan Engineering Technology Bates, Elizabeth Social & Behavioral Science Baughman, Caitlin Allied Health Baxter, George Engineering Technology Baxter, Sheldon Engineering Technology Baxter, Sheldon Engineering Technology Bayes, Miles Engineering Technology Beall, Colton Engineering Technology Begley, Raleigh Engineering Technology Bell, Amarye Allied Health Bell, Quentin Engineering Technology Bell, Quentin **Engineering Technology** Bell, Weneishia Allied Health Belvin, Chassidy Allied Health Bennett, Laticia Business Bennett, Nathan Engineering Technology **Engineering Technology** Bentley, Braden Bergin, Alexander Engineering Technology Bergin, Alexander Engineering Technology Berry, Tim Engineering Technology Berry, Tim **Engineering Technology** Bertram, Alexander Engineering Technology Bhatt, Godawari Allied Health Bickert, Dillon Engineering Technology Bickert, Dillon Engineering Technology Birdsong, Kelsay Business Bishop, Adam Engineering Technology Bishop, Adam **Engineering Technology** Bishop, Adam Engineering Technology Bishop, Jaina Allied Health Black, Cody Allied Health Blackburn, Tina Social & Behavioral Science Blackburn, Tina Social & Behavioral Science Blacketer, Chelsy Engineering Technology Blacketer, Chelsy **Engineering Technology** Blackford, Hunter Engineering Technology Blackford, Hunter Engineering Technology Blackwell, Melissa **Business**

Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I Early Childhood Administrator Medical Receptionist Brake Repairer Industrial Electrician Level I Industrial Electrician Lvl II Welder Helper Welder Helper Residential Designer Medicaid Nurse Aide Cryptography Fundamentals Cyber Network and Forensics Medicaid Nurse Aide Kentucky Medication Aide Hospitality Management Environmental Syst Repair Help Welder Helper Computer Tech Basic Net+ Prep Automotive Electrician Engine Repairer Basic Carpenter Medicaid Nurse Aide Machine Tool Operator I Machine Tool Operator II Graphic Design Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech Fluid Power Mechanic Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic Medicaid Nurse Aide Medicaid Nurse Aide Client Service Coordinator Recovery Coach Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I Indust Maintenance Robot Techn Industrial Electrician Level I Industrial Electrician Lvl II Library Information Technology

Blair, Emmett Engineering Technology Blair, Emmett Engineering Technology Bland, Benjamin Engineering Technology Bland, Benjamin Engineering Technology Bleuel, Sadie Allied Health Blevins, Andrew Engineering Technology Allied Health Blevins, Raina Bogart, Elizabeth Engineering Technology Bogart, Elizabeth Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Boggs, Mason Boggs, Mason Engineering Technology Bolen, Eligh Engineering Technology Bolen, Eligh Engineering Technology Bolen, Eligh **Engineering Technology** Bond, Armanda **Business** Bond, Miahala Allied Health Bondarenko, Maria Engineering Technology Bonds, Desiree Engineering Technology Bonura, Annie Social & Behavioral Science Borde, Ayush Engineering Technology Borde, Ayush Humanities Bordt, William Engineering Technology Borgel, Mark Engineering Technology Botkin, Jax Engineering Technology Botkin, Jax Engineering Technology Botkin, Jax **Engineering Technology** Botkin, Jax Engineering Technology Bouma, Ian **Engineering Technology** Bouma, Ian Engineering Technology Bourne, William Engineering Technology Boutilier, Andrew Engineering Technology Bowen, Vanessa **Business** Bowen, Vanessa **Business** Bowen, Vanessa **Business** Boyd, Beonca Allied Health Boyd, Elijah Engineering Technology

Engineering Technology

Allied Health

Cryptography Fundamentals Cyber Defense Fundamentals Industrial Electrician Level I Industrial Electrician Lvl II Medicaid Nurse Aide Electrical Engineering Tech Medicaid Nurse Aide Computer Technician Security+ Prep Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I Industrial Electrician Lvl II Gas Metal Arc Welder Gas Tungsten Arc Welder Tack Welder Real Estate Pre-Licensing Medicaid Nurse Aide Residential Designer Social Media Marketing Cosmetologist Social Media Marketing Filmmaking: Script to Screen A+ Prep Industrial Electronics Tech I Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I Construction Electrician Lv II Construction Electrician LvIII Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II Electrical Engineering Tech Mechanical Engineering Tech Industrial Electrician Level I Industrial Electrician Level I Administrative Data Entry Operator Financial Assistant Trainee Medicaid Nurse Aide Net+ Prep Computer Tech Basic

Medicaid Nurse Aide

Boyd, Elijah

Boyd, Kaleb

Brashear, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Bryant, Rebecca	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Brashear, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Bryant, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Bravo Velazquez, Ashley		Gas Welder	Bryant, Summer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bravo Velazquez, Ashley		Welder Helper	Burczyk, Evan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Bravo, Jose	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Burczyk, Evan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Brewer, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Burczyk, Evan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Brewer, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Burden, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Brewer, Benjamin	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Burden, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Brewer, Benjamin	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Burgett, Harold	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Brewer, Destiny	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Burgett, Harold	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Brewer, Destiny	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Burgett, Harold	e e	Gas Metal Arc Welder
		0 1 2	•	Engineering Technology	
Brewer, Olivia	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Burgett, Harold	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Brewer, Olivia	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Burgett, Harold	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Brink, Peter	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Burke, Caitlin	Business	Supervisory Management
Brink, Peter	Business	Social Media Design	Burke, Caitlin	Business	Team Leadership
Brookman, Jonathan	Business	Graphic Design	Burke, Caitlin	Business	Public Leadership
Brooks, Dawn	Business	Data Entry Operator	Burke, Chrissy	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Brouse, Shawn	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Burke, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Brouse, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Burke, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Brouse, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Burke, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Brown, Desirae	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Burke, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Brown, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Burke, Jacob	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Burns, Edward	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Brown, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Burns, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Brown, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Burns, Tabatha	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec
Brown, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Burns, Tabatha	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Brown, Kaeli	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Burns, Tabatha	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Brown, Kaeli	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Burton, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Brown, Kersten	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Burus, Logan	Engineering Technology	Computer Maintenance Tech
Brown, Kersten	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Burus, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Brown, Korbyn	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Busch, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Brown, Natasha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bush, Timothy	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Brown, Reagan	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer	Byers, April	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Brown, Terese	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Byram, Damian	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Browning, Clay	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Byram, Damian	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Browning, Clay	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Byrd, Corbett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Browning, Clay	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Byrd, Corbett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Browning, Clay	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Calavera, Eris	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec
Brumley, Skyler	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Caldwell, Sieana	Business	Team Leadership
Bryan, Paul	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Caldwell, Sieana	Business	Supervisory Management
Bryan, Paul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Call, Melvin	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Bryan, Paul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Camara, Tiranke	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Bryan, Paul	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Camara, Tiranke	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Bryant, Allyssa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Camp, Elija	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Bryant, Kamille	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Campbell, Caden	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
21 June, 1201111110	2 45111000	Tour Louis Tie Livenbing	Campoon, Caden	Engineering reciniology	201101 Mannonanec

Student, Program, Concentration

Campbell, Melissa	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Cheatham, Katie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cancino, Monica	Business	Data Entry Operator	Chenault, Harvey	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
Cancino, Monica	Business	Receptionist	Chenault, Tori	Business	Entrepreneurship
Cancino, Monica	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Chepak, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cantarero, Jassmin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cheshire, Thomas	Business	Entrepreneurship
Capestany Rivera, Laila	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Chestnut, Darayll	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Capestany Rivera, Laila	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Chirico, Isabella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Capestany Rivera, Laila	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Chivero, Michael	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Capestany Rivera, Laila	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Choncoa, Adayany	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Capestany Rivera, Laila	Business	Receptionist	Christian, Madison	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Carbajal-Benitez, Melissa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Christian, Madison	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Carter, Crystal	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac	Christian, Madison	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Carter, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Christison, Cody	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Carter, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Christison, Cody	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Carter, Shane	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler	Christison, Cody	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Carter, Shane	Engineering Technology	Civil Engineer Technician III	Christison, Cody	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Carter, Shane	Engineering Technology	Architectural Designer	Christison, Cody	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Carter, Shane	Engineering Technology	Building Information Modeling	Christison, Cody	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Castellon, Jimena	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Christison, Cody	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Castorena, Bryan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Christison, Cody	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician
Cathcart, Logan	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Christopher, Brooklyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cathcart, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Chubaruk, Marta	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cathcart, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Cifranik-Stovall, Maura	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Caudill, Morgan	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Cifranik-Stovall, Maura	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming
Caudill, Tasha	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Cisneros, Angie	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Caudill, Tasha	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Cissell, Madelyn	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Cavins, Roger	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Clark, Alyssa	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Cavins, Roger	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Clark, Devyne	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cecil, Riley	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Clark, Erin	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee
Ceesay, Kebba	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Clark, Erin	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Chamberlain, Hudson	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Communications Technician
Chamberlain, Hudson	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Chamberlain, Hudson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Champion, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Chaney, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Chaney, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Chavez-Gonzalez, Jennifer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician
Chea, Sunhok	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Robotics Automation Technician

Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Corder, Tiffany	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Clayborne, Lamont	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Corder, Tiffany	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Clemons, Inyri	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Corder, Tiffany	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Clemons, Inyri	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Corder, Tiffany	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Clemons, Inyri	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Cordova, Leo	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Cobb, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Cordova, Leo	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Cochran, Bryan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Cornett, Colson	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Cochran, Bryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Cornett, Evan	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Coleman, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Cornish, Sydney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Coley, Melissa	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Coulter, Jacob	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Colley, Charity	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Cowherd, Alexandria	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Collins, Lashanda	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Cox, Hope	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Collins, Lashanda	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Cox, Hope Cox, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Collins, Mccade	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Cox, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Collins, Noah	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Cox, Jesse Coy, Allison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
*	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Cozine, Christopher	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Coltrin, Memphis	0 0	1	, .	c c,	1
Coltrin, Memphis	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Crace, Cheyenne	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing
Combs, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Crace, Cheyenne	Allied Health	Dental Radiography
Combs, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Crace, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Combs, Jarred	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Crace, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Comer, Ethan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Crawford, Corydon	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Conn, Paisleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Crawford, Corydon	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Conner, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking	Cregar, Clarissa	Business	Data Entry Operator
Conner, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced	Cremeans, Hunter	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Conner, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Cross, Faith	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Conner, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Network Technologies Spcialist	Crowders, Dakeysha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Contreras, Melanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Crowe, Amanda	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk
Cook, Braden	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Crowe, Amanda	Business	Receptionist
Cook, Braden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Crowe, Kristen	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Cook, Braden	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Crumbaugh, Thomas	Business	Real Estate Residential
Cook, Braden	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Crump, Samantha	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Cook, Braden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Crump, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Cook, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Crump, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Cook, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Crutcher, Stella	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Cook, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cruz, Jesus	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Cook, VerKisha	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Cundiff, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Coontz, George	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Cunningham, Carley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Coontz, George	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Curry, Brianna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Coontz, George	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Curtis, Trevon	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Cooper, Alyssa	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Curtis, Trevon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Cooper, Alyssa	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Curtis, Trevon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Cooper, Alyssa	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Curtsinger, Mark	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Coots, Reagan	Business	Data Entry Operator	Curtsinger, Mark	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Copelin, Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Dabbain, Deanna	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Copelin, Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Dangol, Karuna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
- '		-	-		

Student, Program, Concentration

ъ	D : : T 1 1	B: 10: 10: 1	D' V 1	A11' 1 YY 1.1	N. F. 1137 A.1
Darmadji, Levi	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Dixon, Kayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Darmadji, Levi	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Donathan, Spencer	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Darmadji, Levi	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Donohue, Kyle	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I
Darnell, Cody	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Donohue, Kyle	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II
Davidson, Darrian	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Donohue, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Davidson, Darrian	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Donohue, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II
Davidson, Darrian	Allied Health	Medical Transcription/Scribe	Dorman, EmmaLi	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Davis, Adrian	Business	Graphic Design	Doughman, Brooklin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Davis, Christian	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I	Douglas, April	Social & Behavioral Science	Client Service Coordinator
Davis, Christian	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II	Douglas, April	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach
Davis, Christian	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Douglas, Hilary	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Davis, Christian	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Douglas, Hilary	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Davis, Christian	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Dowdy, Andrea	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Davis, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Downs, Leo	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Davis, Jacob	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Doyle, Kenton	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Davis, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Doyle, Kenton	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Dawson, Aubrey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Druggan, Nathanael	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Dawson, Savanna	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Dumoulin, Jessica	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Debord, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Duncan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Dejesus, Leslie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Duncan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Demichele, Luke	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Duncan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Denney, Alana	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Duncan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Derkach, Zoryana	Business	Operations Management	Duncan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Devine, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Duncan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Dewolf, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Duncan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Dewolf, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Dunn, Desiree	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Biotechnician
Dias, Sandro	Business	Logistics Quality Technician	Dunn, Eric	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Diaz - Ward, Troy	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Durham, Jessica	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Dickerson, Grant	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Durham, Justin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Diffenbaugh, Elizabeth	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Durr, Brad	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Law Enforcement
Dittert, Renata	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Durr, Brad	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Dittert, Renata	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Durr, Brad	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Dittert, Renata	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Duszynski, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Dittert, Renata	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Dyal, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Dittert, Renata	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Dyal, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Dixon, Jason	Engineering Technology	Refrigeration Mechanic	Dyal, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lyl I
Dixon, Jason Dixon, Jason	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance	Dyal, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Dixon, Jason	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance	Dyal, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
D17011, 345011	Engineering reciniology	Chinici iviannenance	Dyai, Luian	Engineering reciniology	Constitution Licenteian LVIII

Eads, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Flynn, James	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Eads, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Flynt, Mason	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Eaker, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Ford, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Earlywine, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Ford, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Earlywine, Destiny	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Ford, Brandon	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Edington, Haden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Fowler, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Egenhauser, Nicolas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Fowler, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Egenhauser, Nicolas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Fowler, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Eid, Momen	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Fox, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech
Eid, Momen	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Fox, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech
Elder, Lawson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	France, Kristan	Business	Operations Management
Elwood, Jessica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Frank, Weslee	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Emerson, Betty	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Frank, Weslee	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
, , ,	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Frank, Weslee	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Estrada Lopez, Greco	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Franklin, Camden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Evans, Komesha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Fraser, David	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Eversole, Braden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Frazier, Ethan	Business	Real Estate Residential
Fair, Shawna	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Frazier, Ethan	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Fairchild, Hannah	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Frazier, Larry	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Fairchild, Hannah	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Frazier, Larry	Business	Web Design
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	, ,	Business	0
Fannin, Brittany		Medical Unit Coordinator	Frazier, Larry	Business	Digital Video
Fannin, Brittany	Allied Health		Frazier, Larry		Social Media Design
Fannin, Brittany	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Freedman, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
Fannin, Robert	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Freedman, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Farley, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance	Freeman, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Farley, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Building Controls Technician	Freeman, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Farley, Laura	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Fryman, Meredith	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Farley, Laura	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Fugate, Jazmen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Farmer, Ashley	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Gabhart, Rachael	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Farrar, Orrin	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Biotechnician	Gagel, Jared	Engineering Technology	Computer Maintenance Tech
Fiechter, Jamey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Gagel, Jared	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Fields, Kristen	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Gagel, Jared	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Fields, Kristen	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Gagel, Jared	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming
Fields, Kristen	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Gagel, Jared	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Fields, Kristen	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Gainzar, Jesus	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Fields, Kristen	Business	Receptionist	Gainzar, Jesus	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Fitzsimmons, Michael	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Galvez, Cliff	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Flatter, Kory	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Galvez, Cliff	Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer
Fletcher, Grayson	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Galvez, Cliff	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Flores Valencia, John	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Galvez, Cliff	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter
Flores Valencia, John	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Galvez, Cliff	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Flores Valencia, John	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Gambrell, Sean	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Flowers, Adam	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Gambrell, Sean	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Floyd, James	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Gambrell, Sean	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Flynn, Amelia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Gamez, Dora	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide

Student, Program, Concentration

Garcia, Daybely	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Gonzalez, Marco	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Garcia, Jose	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Gonzalez-Austria, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Garcia, Jose	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Gonzalez-Austria, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Garcia, Noel	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech	Gonzalez-Austria, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician
Garcia, Noel	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech	Gonzalez-Austria, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Garcia, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Gonzalez-Austria, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Garcia, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Gonzalez-Austria, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Garcia, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Goode, Charles	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
Gardner, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Goode, Charles	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Gardner, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Goodin, April	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Garrett, Jacob	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I	Goodin, April	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Garrett, Jacob	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II	Goodin, April	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Garrett, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Goodley, Alyssa	Business	Small Business Management
Gaunce, Kaelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Goolman, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Gc, Bharat	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Goolman, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Gibbs, Veronne	Business	Team Leadership	Gordon, Christopher	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Gibbs, Veronne	Business	Supervisory Management	Grace, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Gibbs, Veronne	Business	Human Resource Management	Grace, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Gibson, Kierstyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Grace, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Gilbert, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Grace, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Gilbert, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Grace, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Gilbert, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech	Granillo, Joselyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gill, Brock	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Gray, Kaylee	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Gilliam, Christian	Business	Digital Video	Greathouse, Deidre	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Gilliam, Christian	Business	Web Design	Greene, Melanie	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Giramata, Florence	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Greenwell, Richard	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Giramata, Florence	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Greenwell, Richard	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Glancy, Anthony	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Gregory, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician
Glancy, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Gregory, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech II
Glancy, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Gregory, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Glasgow, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Gregory, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Glasgow, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Griffith II, Rodney	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Goeing, Madelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Griffith II, Rodney	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Goins, Rebecca	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Griffith II, Rodney	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Gomez-Rodriguez, Stephanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Griffith II, Rodney	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Gonsalves, Delfina	Business	Entrepreneurship	Griffith, Penny	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gonsalves, Delfina	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Gross, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Gonzalez Valle, Ricardo	Engineering Technology	Productivity Software Speialst	Grubbs, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper

Grubbs, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hamilton, Noah	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Grubbs, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Hamilton, Preston	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Grubbs, Parker	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hammett, Makala	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Guerra Velazquez, Kevin	c c c,	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Hammett, Makala	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Guerra Velazquez, Kevin	0 0	Tune Up Mechanic	Hammett, Makala	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Gullingsrud-Southard, Jessica	0 0	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hampton, Reshaun	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
			1 '		
Gunasekaran, Kiruthiga	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Hanson, Luke	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I Industrial Electrician Level I
Gunasekaran, Kiruthiga	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Hardy, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	
Gutierrez, Jordy	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance	Hardy, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Gutierrez, Jordy	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance	Harless, Madalyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Guy, Kyesha	Business	Administrative	Harman, Heather	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Guy, Kyesha	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Harmon, Meghan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Guy, Kyesha	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Harper, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Guy, Kyesha	Business	Integrated Office Skills	Harper, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Guy, Kyesha	Business	Receptionist	Hart, Stewart	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Hacker, Chloe	Social & Behavioral Science	Apprentice Cosmetology Instruc	Harvey, Brooklyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hackney, Aimee	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hash, Shelby	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Hackney, Aimee	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Haskins, Alona	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hackney, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hatfield, Seth	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hackney, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Hatter, Whitney	Business	Supervisory Management
Hadden, Courtney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hatter, Whitney	Business	Team Leadership
Haddix, Jaleesa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hatter, Whitney	Business	Human Resource Management
Haddix, Robin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hawkins, Dariana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hadley, Terry	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Hayes, Douglas	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Hadley, Terry	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Haynes, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Hadley, Terry	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Haynes, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hadley, Terry	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Haynes, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Hadley, Terry	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Haynes, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hadley, Terry	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Hayslett, John	Engineering Technology	Building Controls Technician
Hager, Kody	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hayslett, John	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
Haggard, Justin	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac	Hayslip, Hunter	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Hagins, Irma	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Hedrick, Tim	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Hahn, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hedrick, Tim	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Haik, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hegge, Carol	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hailey, Cody	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Helton, Kameron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hailey, Cody	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Helton, Kameron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Halcomb, Noah	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer	Henderson, Dakobe	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Hall, Aubrie	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Henry, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Productivity Software Speialst
Hall, Aubrie	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Henry, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Hall, Aubrie	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Henry, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Hall, Caleb	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Henry, Jacob	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Hall, Haleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Henry, Zachary	Business	Human Resource Management
Hamdan, Leena	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Hensley, Tiffany	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec
Hamdan, Leena	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Henson, Camdon	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
Hamilton, Janessa	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Henson, Cloey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
riammon, Janessa	Ameu Heattii	1 Inconomist	Henson, Cloey	Amed Health	Medicald Nuise Alde

Student, Program, Concentration

,					
Henson, Dane	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Hollis, Leah	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Henson, Micah	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter	Holton, Brittany	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Henson, Micah	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper	Holtzclaw, Nicole	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk
Henson, Micah	Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer	Holtzclaw, Nicole	Business	Integrated Office Skills
Henson, Micah	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Holtzclaw, Nicole	Business	Receptionist
Herald, Jack	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hoover, Emily	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Hernandez Zavala, David	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance	Hopkins Brock, Kaitlyn	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Hernandez, Alexis	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Hopper, Michael	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Hernandez, Alexis	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Hopper, Michael	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hernandez, Guillermo	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Hopper, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Hernandez, Guillermo	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Hopper, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Hernandez, Maria	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Horn, Jalee	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Hernandez, Rabid	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Hornback, Kayleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Herring, Daniel	Life & Natural Sciences	Advanced Biotechnician	Horsley, Madilynn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hicks, Alexandra	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Hoskins, Charles	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Hicks, Alexandra	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Hoskins, Charles	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Higgins, Amaya	Business	Real Estate Residential	Hoskins, Charles	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Higgs, Josiah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hoskins, Charles	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Hightower, Jacob	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Hoskins, Charles	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Hildreth, Hannah	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Hounshell, Persia	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hildreth, Hannah	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Houston, William	Business	Hospitality Management
Hill, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Howard, Cody	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hill, Jaquana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Howard, Lillian	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hill, Sydney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hubble, Allison	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Hinderliter, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hubbs, Lindsey	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Hinderliter, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Hubbs, Lindsey	Business	Entrepreneurship
Hinderliter, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Hubbs, Lindsey	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Hinderliter, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Hudgins, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Hinds, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hudgins, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hobbs, Dionne	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper	Hudgins, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Hobbs, Dionne	Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer	Hudgins, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hobbs, Dionne	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Hulette, Carey	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Hobbs, Dionne	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter	Hulette, Carey	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Hogan, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Hulette, Carey	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Hogan, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hulette, Carey	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Holbrook, Kelsey	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Hull, Maria	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Holcomb, Haiden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hull, Maria	Engineering Technology	Residential Carpenter
Holcombe, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hull, Maria	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter

Humes, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Jordan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Humphrey, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Jordan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Hunt, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jordan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Hunt, Halle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jude, Henry	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Hurzeler, Eliannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jude, Henry	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hussein, Zaina	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C	Jude, James	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Hussein, Zaina	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician	Jude, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hussein, Zaina	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant	Jude, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Hyatt, Faith	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kaba, Oumar	Business	
• /			,		Data Entry Operator
Ignacio, Kristina	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Kaba, Oumar	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee
Isaacs, Jacey	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Kabisekele, Renilda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Israel, Yahthanael	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Kafeero, Waziri	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Isufi, Alzen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kafeero, Waziri	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Ivanova, Hristiyana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kafeero, Waziri	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Jackson, Brian	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer	Kamdem, Cendrielle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jackson, Debra	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Karpiuk, Anhelina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jackson, Debra	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Keeney, Patricia	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Jackson, Debra	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Keeney, Patricia	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Jackson, Gaylen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Keeney, Patricia	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Jackson, Gaylen	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Keeton, Christian	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Jackson, Mia-Shea	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Keeton, Christian	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Jarnagin, Hayley	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Keitz, Alicia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jenkins, Samantha	Business	Data Entry Operator	Keller, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Jennings, Jake	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Keller, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Jennings, Jake	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Keller, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Jennings, Jake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Keller, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Jennings, Jake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Keller, Todd	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Jervis, Bradley	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Keller, Todd	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Johns, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Keller, Todd	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Johnson, Camryn	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Keller, Todd	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Johnson, Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer	Keller, Todd	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Johnson, Kendahl	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Keller, Todd	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Johnson, Mariyah	Business	Real Estate Residential	Keller, Todd	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Johnson, Rakwon	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Kellison, Cassidy	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Industry Workforce
Johnson, Rakwon	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Kellison, Cassidy	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Veterinary Assistant
Johnson, Shawnta	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kellison, Cassidy	Life & Natural Sciences	Exercise Rider
Johnson, Tanner	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Kemper, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Johnson, Terra	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Kemper, Brady	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
Jolly, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Kenley, Brycen	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II
Jones, Cason		Environmental Syst Repair Help	• •	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II
*	Engineering Technology Business		Kenley, Brycen		
Jones, Randall		Data Entry Operator	Kenley, Brycen	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I
Jones, Randall	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Kenley, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Jones, Tia	Business	Graphic Design	Kenney, Michelle	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing
Jones, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Kenney, Michelle	Allied Health	Dental Radiography
Jordan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Kidd, Brielle	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac

Student, Program, Concentration

Kimmet, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Landis, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
King, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Lane, Allie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
King, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Langford, Jillian	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing
King, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Langford, Jillian	Allied Health	Dental Radiography
King, Terrell	Humanities	Filmmaking: Script to Screen	Lara Perez, Bryan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Kingsley, Donald	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Lara Perez, Bryan	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Kinnison, Maxwell	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Larbi, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Kinnison, Maxwell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Lawson, Ina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kinnison, Maxwell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Lawson, Kyla	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Kirby, Nick	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Lawson, Sophia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kirby, Nick	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Lay, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Kirby, Nick	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Lay, Colby	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Kirby, Nick	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Lay, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Kirkland, Ella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lay, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
Kiser, Grant	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Leach, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Kissick, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Ledezma, Alejandro	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Knell, Samara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ledonne, Jefferson	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Konde, Felicia	Life & Natural Sciences	Advanced Biotechnician	Ledonne, Jefferson	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Konde, Felicia	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Biotechnician	Ledonne, Jefferson	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Kouame, Atta	Business	Operations Management	Lenz, Ryan	Business	Real Estate Residential
Kouame, Atta	Business	Public Leadership	Leslie, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kouassi, Kouame Franck	Business	Operations Management	Levi, James	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Kouassi, Kouame Franck	Business	Logistics Operations	Levi, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Kristiansen, Johanna	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Lewis, Latoyia	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk
Kruse, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Lewis, Latoyia	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee
Kubale, Levi	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Lewis, Latoyia	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Kubale, Levi	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Lewis, Latoyia	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Kubay, Yuliya	Business	Data Entry Operator	Lewis, Latoyia	Business	Receptionist
Kubay, Yuliya	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Lewis, Shaikila	Business	Data Entry Operator
Kubay, Yuliya	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Lewis, Tiffany	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kubay, Yuliya	Business	Receptionist	Leyva, Walter	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Kuhn, Eli	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech	Leyva, Walter	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Kuhn, Eli	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech	Leyva, Walter	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Kuhn, Eli	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Liebenberg, Theslin	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Kumengisa, Beih-Kwam	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lindgren, Magnolia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lainez Franco, Mario	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Lister, Erica	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Lancaster, Skye	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lister, Erica	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Landis, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Lister, Erica	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep

Little, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech	Martinez, Paulina	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Little, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech	Martinez-Bautista, Alexis	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Livers, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Martinez-Bautista, Alexis	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Livers, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Masariegos, Eric	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lockhart, Cole	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Mason, Brent	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Lolli, Maximus	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Mason, Brent	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Lombardi, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Mason, Evan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Lopez, Aviana	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Masterson, Katelyn	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing
Lowe, Caiden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Masterson, Katelyn	Allied Health	Dental Radiography
Lowe, Danica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mastin, Zach	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lowell, Alyssar	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer	Matthews, Addison	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Lozado, Yareth	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Mattingly, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Lucas, Scott	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Maung, Maung	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Lucey, Morgan	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Maxwell, Patricia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lugo, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	May, Lara Grace	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lugo, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Mayberry, Theatrice	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Lukey, Ethan	Business	Small Business Management	Mays, Alexis-Paige	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lumpkins, Madelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mays, Marianna	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Lynch, Keegan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Mbuyi, Chadrack	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Lynch, Keegan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Mbuyi, Chadrack	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Lyons, Annmarie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McAlister, Brooklyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Macaulay, Addison	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	McAnly, Madison	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Mackey-Halloran, Jane	Business	Graphic Design	McCann, Byron	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Mackey-Halloran, Jane	Business	Video Game Design	McCann, Kim	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk
Mackison, Cameron	Business	Graphic Design	McCann, Kim	Business	Integrated Office Skills
Magana, Asucena	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	McCann, Kim	Business	Receptionist
Magar, Lal	Engineering Technology	Computer Maintenance Tech	McCord, Hannah	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing
Magar, Lal	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	McCord, Hannah	Allied Health	Dental Radiography
Maggard, Amberly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McCormick, Ashleigh	Business	Supervisory Management
Maichibu, Hilda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McCubbins, Brittany	Business	Team Leadership
Maines, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	McCubbins, Brittany	Business	Supervisory Management
Malicote, Tiffany	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	McCubbins, Brittany	Business	Human Resource Management
Malicote, Tiffany	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	McCullough, Johnathan	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Malone, Keilan	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	McDonald, Ezekiel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Maredi, Davidson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	McDonald, Hanna	Business	Small Business Management
Maredi, Davidson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	McDuffie Lozano, Marilda		Medicaid Nurse Aide
Maredi, Davidson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	McGinnis, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Marquez, Diana	Business	Real Estate Residential	McGlothin, Mikayla	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Marquez, Diana	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	McGuire, Taryn	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Martin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	McIntosh, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Martin, Callie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McKinney, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II
Martin, D'neil	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McKinney, Michael	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
Martin, Jayden	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McKinney, Raegan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Martinez Torres, Carlos	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	McKnight, Kynadee	Allied Health	Dental Radiography
Martinez, Noe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McKnight, Kynadee	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing
Martinez, NOC	Amed Health	Wedicald Nuise Aide	wickingin, Kynadee	Amed Health	Coronar r onsning

Student, Program, Concentration

McMillian, Nathan	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Miracle, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
McMillian, Nathan	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Miracle, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
McMillian, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Mitchell, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
McMillian, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Moloney, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
McMillian, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Moloney, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
McMillian, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Moloney, William	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
McMillian, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Money, Natasha	Business	Logistics Operations
McMillian, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Money, Natasha	Business	Logistics Quality Technician
McQuerry, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Money, Natasha	Business	Supply Chain Specialist
McQuerry, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Monroe, Danielle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
McReynolds, Tyrell	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Montoya, Guadalupe	Social & Behavioral Science	Psychiatric Mental Health Tech
Meade, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Montoya, Guadalupe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Meade, Conner	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Moody, Lillee	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Meadows, James	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Moore, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Meadows, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Moore, Dennis	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Meadows, James	Engineering Technology	Productivity Software Speialst	Moore, Emilea	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Meadows, James	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Moore, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Melendez, Brandon	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Moraitis, Achilles	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician
Mendenhall, Andrew	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I	Moraitis, Achilles	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Mendenhall, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Moraitis, Achilles	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech II
Mendenhall, Andrew	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II	Morales-Ramirez, Yuamileth	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Mendenhall, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Morgan, Amos	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Mesquita, Ryan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Morgan, Amos	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Metcalf, Steven	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Morgan, Amos	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Metcalf, Steven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Morgan, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Metcalf, Steven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Morgan, Greyson	Business	Video Game Design
Metcalf, Steven	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Morgan, Laura	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Middleton, Mary	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Morgan, William	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech
Miles, Quay-Tonia	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Morgan, William	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech
Miles, Quay-Tonia	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Moroz, Khrystyna	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Miller, Brieanna	Business	Receptionist	Morrison, Charity	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Miller, Brieanna	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Morrow, William	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Miller, Heaven	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Morton, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Miller, Nana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Moulton, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Miller, Steven	Humanities	Filmmaking: Script to Screen	Mugisa, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Miller, Xavier	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Mugisa, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Miller, Xavier	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Mullins, Allee	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Mills, Marjorie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mullins, Kameryn	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper

Mullins, Kameryn	Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer	O'Bryan, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Mullins, Kameryn	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter	O'Brien, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Mulopo, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Oliferchuk, Natalia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Munsey, Donovan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Olinger, Isiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Munsey, Donovan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Olinger, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Munsey, Donovan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Oliver, Dakari	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Munsey, Donovan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Oliver, Jordan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Munsey, Donovan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Oliver, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Video Game Designer
Murphy, Kaleigh	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Oliver, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Murphy, Kaleigh	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Oliver, Jordan	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Murray, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer	Ongena, Ndengaa	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
• '	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide			, 1
Musasa Ilunga, Plamedi			Opoku, Akwasi	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Myers, Kodi	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Opoku, Akwasi	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Myers, Kodi	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Opoku, Akwasi	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Na, Minkyu	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ortiz, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Napier, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer	Ortiz, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Robotics Automation Technician
Nava, Spencer	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech	Ortiz, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician
Nava, Spencer	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech	Ortiz, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Naylor, Jacob	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Ortiz, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Naylor, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Osborne, Amaya	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Naylor, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Osborne, Kelsea	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Naylor, Jacob	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Osborne, Kelsea	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Ndianabo, Jean Julien	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Osborne, Kelsea	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Ndianabo, Jean Julien	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Oseguera, Issis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Neal, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	O'shea, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Neal, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Oster, Lauren	Business	Human Resource Management
Nedviga, Valeria	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac	Oster, Lauren	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Nelson, Leyden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Oster, Lauren	Business	Supervisory Management
Newby, Catlin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Oster, Lauren	Business	Team Leadership
Newell, Daniel	Business	Team Leadership	Otis, Lyndsey	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Newell, Daniel	Business	Entrepreneurship	Otis, Lyndsey	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Newell, Daniel	Business	Supervisory Management	Otis, Lyndsey	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Newsome, Caitlin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Otis, Lyndsey	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Nguyen, Nhan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Owens, Jayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Nichizanye, Emeyne	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Padgett, Samantha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Niyonkuru, Beata	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Paini, Madhab	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Norris, Edward	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Palmgren, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Norris, Edward	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Palmgren, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Norris, Edward	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Palomo, Guadalupe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Norris, Edward	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Pantoja, Joceline	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Norton, Brooklyn	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Parker, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Norton, Brooklyn	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Parker, Ke'asia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
, ,	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Partin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Nsanzamahoro, Alphonce	c c.	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Partin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lyl II
Nzungize, Francine	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Partin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
1.23mgize, i iuneme	7 Inico Heatin	Tribulould Thirte Flide	i di diii, iviiciidei	Engineering reciniology	maast mannenance Rooot Teelin

Student, Program, Concentration

D (M 1 1	F : : T 1 1	T 1 (1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	M.III. D.		C . T.I.D.
Partin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Phillips, Brian	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Patrick, Amanda	Business	Human Resource Management	Phillips, Brian	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Patrick, Amanda	Business	Public Leadership	Phillips, Brian	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Patrick, Amanda	Business	Supervisory Management	Phillips, Elna	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Patrick, Amanda	Business	Team Leadership	Phillips, Elna	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Payne, Carson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Phillips, Janeffer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pearce, Bethany	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Phillips, Kailee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pearl, Anonda	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Phillips, Pruett	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Biotechnician
Pearl, Anonda	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Pilon, Nolan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Pence, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Pinney, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Pence, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Pinney, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Pence, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Pinney, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
Pence, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Pinney, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic
Pendergrass, Samuel	Business	Logistics Operations	Pinney, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech
Pendergrass, Samuel	Business	Logistics Quality Technician	Pittman, Hannah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Pendergrass, Samuel	Business	Supply Chain Specialist	Plummer, Lindsay	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Pendygraft, Katherine	Business	Data Entry Operator	Poage, Kylie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pendygraft, Katherine	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Poe, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Perez, Brianna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Poe, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Perez, Roberto	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Pokharel, Jibadagni	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Perez, Roberto	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Pope, Jose	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec
Perez, Roberto	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming	Popiwczak, Ashlyn	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Veterinary Assistant
Perez, Roberto	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Porter, Whitney	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech
Perez, Roberto	Engineering Technology	Computer Maintenance Tech	Porter, Whitney	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech
Perkins, Abbigail	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Posley, Britany	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Perry, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Posley, Britany	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Perry, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Poston, John	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Perry, Logan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Potter, Westlee	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Perry, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Potter, Westlee	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Perry, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Powell, Emmanuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Perry, Logan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Powell, Emmanuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Peters, Brendan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Power, Chandler	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Peveler, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Power, Chandler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Peveler, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Power, Chandler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Peveler, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Power, Chandler	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Peveler, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Powers, Natosha	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Phelan, Liam	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Presnell, Parker	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Phelan, Liam	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lyl II	Price, Krista	Business	Receptionist
i neian, Liam	Engineering reciniology	moustral Electrician Evi ii	i iicc, Kiista	Dusiiless	Receptionist

Price, Krista	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Ray, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Price, Krista	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Ray, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Price, Krista	Business	Data Entry Operator	Ray, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Price, Krista	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Ray, Jakaia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Price, Krista	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Ray, Jasmine	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Price, Makenna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ray, Reed	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Price, Taylor	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ray, Reed	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Pritchard, Jason	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Ray, Reed	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Pruner, Joshua	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Ray, Reed	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Puckett, Brandi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Readnour, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Purvis, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Real, Adair	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Purvis, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Real, Adair	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Purvis, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Real, Andres	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Purvis, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Real, Andres	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Qualls, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Real, Andres	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Quinn, Shawn	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler	Real, Andres	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Quinn, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Computer Assisted Drafter	Real, Andres	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Quiroz, Jennifer	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Reardon, Grace	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Raglin, Charles	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Reardon, Holli-Ann	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Raglin, Charles	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Redmon, Joshua	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Raglin, Charles	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Redmon, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Ragsdale, Chayton	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Redmon, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Rai, Mingma	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Reed, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Rai, Mingma	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Reed, Bailey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rambacher, Evelyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Reed, Danae	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rambacher, Evelyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Reed, Kaylah	Allied Health	Dental Radiography
Ramirez Munoz, Jessica	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Reed, Kaylah	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing
Ramirez Munoz, Jessica		Dental Radiography	Reed, Skylar	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ramirez Munoz, Jessica		Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Reese, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler
Ramirez, Alexis	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Reid, Reagan	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing
Ramos, Clarc	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Reid, Reagan	Allied Health	Dental Radiography
Ramos, Clarc	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Reid, Reagan	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Ramos, Clarc	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Rennels, Savanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ramos, Clarc	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Ly II	Reyna, Emma	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Ramos, Clarc	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Rezo, Justin	Business	Team Leadership
Ramos, Clarc	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Rezo, Justin	Business	Public Leadership
Randall, Allie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Rezo, Justin	Business	Supervisory Management
Ratliff, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Rhoads, John	Business	Small Business Management
Ratliff, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Richardson, Karlee	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Ratliff, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Richardson, Kayla	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk
Ratliff, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Richardson, Kayla	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee
Ray, Alexander	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Richardson, Kayla	Business	Receptionist
Ray, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Rieck, Matthew	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Ray, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Riggs, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Ray, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Riggs, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
,,			-11880, 11180011		

Student, Program, Concentration

Ritchie, Austin	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Ruble, Slade	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ritchie, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Rucker, Angela	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec
Ritchie, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Rucker, Angela	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Ritchie, Austin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Ruiz, Sanmi	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Ritchie, Kasie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ruiz, Sanmi	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Rivas Omana, Ayrton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Runyon, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Rivers, Savannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ruoff, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Roberts, Lillian	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Russell, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Robinson, Alesha	Business	Integrated Office Skills	Russell, Makenna	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Robinson, Amber	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Rutledge, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Robinson, Ryann	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Said, Shereen	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Robinson, Shara	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Sallee, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Robinson, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Computer Assisted Drafter	Sallee, James	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Robinson, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Detailer	Sammet, Joshua	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Robinson, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant	Sams, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant
Roblero Perez, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Sams, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Detailer
Robles-Cruz, Gerardo	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Sams, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Assisted Drafter
Robles-Cruz, Gerardo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Sams, Daniel	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler
Rodgers, Jerry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Sanders, Destini	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rodgers, Jerry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Sanders, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rodriguez Asencio, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Sanford, Jorga	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rodriguez Asencio, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Santacruz-Rosas, Shamary	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rodriguez Asencio, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming	Santiamagro, Peter	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
Rodriguez Asencio, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Maintenance Tech	Santillan, Christine	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Rodriguez, Jose	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Sapp, Isiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Rodriguez, Jose	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Sapp, Isiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Rodriguez, Jose	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Sapp, Isiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Rodriguez, Juan	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Satterly, Taylor	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Romine, Chase	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Sauls, Samantha	Business	Social Media Design
Romine, Chase	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Sauls, Samantha	Business	Web Design
Romine, Chase	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Sauls, Samantha	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Romine, Chase	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Saunier, Bernardeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rose, Cadence	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sawyer, Matthew	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Rosencrans, James	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Sawyer, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Ross, Kaylin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sawyer, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Rossignol, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Sawyer, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Rowe, Ava	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sawyer, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Rowland, Ryan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Schmidt, Melanie	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk

Schoehe, Christopher Scamone, Chrici Allad Health Medical Receptionist Smith, Jasob Engineering Technology Seay, William Engineering Technology Seay, William Engineering Technology Seav, William Engineering Technology Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Smith, Slas Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Smith, Slas Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Found Foundation Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Foundation Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Foundation Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Foundation Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Automotive Electrician Smoth, Justin Engineering Technology Automotive Electrician Smoth, Justin Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Smood, Justin Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Smood, Justin Engineering Technology Robeits Automation Technician Shaw, Esha Business Usiness Us	Schmidt, Melanie	Business	Receptionist	Smith, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Seay, William Engineering Technology Mechanical Engineering Technology Mechanical Engineering Technology Mechanical Engineering Technology Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Brake Repuiver Smith, Silas Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Front End Mechanical Smith, Silas Engineering Technology Automotive Electrician Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Robotical Electrician Slaw, Faba Business Supervisory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Robotical Automation Technician Shelffer, Cari Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Robotical Automation Technician Shelffer, Cari Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician	Schochler, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance	Smith, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Smith, Silas Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Smith, Silas Engineering Technology Evator, Raven Engineering Technology Prot Fad Mechanic Smith, Silas Engineering Technology Evator, Raven Engineering Technology Automotive Electrician Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Smith, Silas Business Supervisory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Engineering Technology Electronician Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Electronician Electronician Electronician Electronician Electronician Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Engineering Technology Alfred Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Alfred Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Alfred Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Electronician Engineering Technology Alfred Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Electronician Engineering Technology Electronician Engineering Technology Electronician Electronic	Seamone, Cherie	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Smith, Jacob	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Front End Mechanic Smith, Whitley Engineering Technology Pront End Mechanic Smith, Whitley Engineering Technology Automotive Electrician Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician LvI II Shaw, Esha Basiness Supervisory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician LvI II Shaw, Esha Basiness Supervisory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Robotics Automation Technician Sheffler, Cari Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Industrial Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Engineering Technology Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Industrial Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Management Shortinge, December Shortinge, December Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Manatemance Technican Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Electrician Level I Showaller, Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Electrician Level I Showaller, Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Shick, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Showaller, Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Shick, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Shick, Liliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Shick, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Shick, Liliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sins, Anna Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial	Seay, William	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech	Smith, Justin	Engineering Technology	Building Controls Technician
Sexton, Raven Engineering Technology Automotive Electrician Smoot, Justin Baw, Esha Business Supervisory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Business Supervisory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Robotics Automation Technician Shaw, Esha Business Team Leadership Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Robotics Automation Technician Sheffler, Cari Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Sheffler, Cari Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Engineering Technology Automation Technician Industrial Electrician Livil II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Industrial Electrician Livil II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Sheflorn, James Engineering Technology Automation Technician Industrial Electrician Livil II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Industrial Electrician Livil II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Shepton, Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Shicitor, Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Michael Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Shicitor, Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Shicitor, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livil II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shouk, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livil II Since, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Since, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Elec	Seay, William	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech	Smith, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Sahwa, Esha Businoss Super-risory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Gudstrial Electrician Level I Shaw, Esha Businoss Super-risory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Robotics Automation Technician Sheffler, Cari Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology A-P Proposed Industrial Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Livel I Engineering Technology	Sexton, Raven	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Smith, Silas	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech
Shaw, Esha Business Supervisory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electronies Tech 1	Sexton, Raven	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Smith, Whitley	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Shaw, Esha Business Supervisory Management Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electronies Tech 1	Sexton, Raven	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Smoot, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Shellburn, Ethan Engineering Technology Domestic Air Cond & Furnace Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Shelton, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology A+ Prep Automation Technician Shelton, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology A+ Prep Industrial Electrician Level Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Maintenance Technician Maintenance Technician Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Maintenance Technician Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Showalter, Allyson Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Shieke, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Smoot, Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Somet, Saloth Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Sowder, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Swiddjaqi, Osama Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Sins, Aphygail Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Sins, Aphygail Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level Sins, Asnah Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Leve	Shaw, Esha	Business	Supervisory Management	Smoot, Justin		Industrial Electronics Tech I
Shelton, James Engineering Technology Domestic Air Cond & Furnace Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Shelton, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Maintenance Technician Shelton, James Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Maintenance Technician Sheperson, Haley Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Maintenance Technician Showatler, Allyson Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Are Welder Shrout, Savannah Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shieded Metal Are Welder Shrout, Savannah Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shieded Metal Are Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sowder, Stehand Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spark, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spark, James Engineeri	Shaw, Esha	Business	Team Leadership	Smoot, Justin	Engineering Technology	Robotics Automation Technician
Shelton, James Engineering Technology Domestic Air Cond & Furnace Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Automation Technician Shelton, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Maintenance Technician Shelton, James Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Maintenance Technician Sheperson, Haley Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Maintenance Technician Showatler, Allyson Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Are Welder Shrout, Savannah Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shieded Metal Are Welder Shrout, Savannah Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shieded Metal Are Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sowder, Stehand Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spark, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spark, James Engineeri	Sheffler, Cari	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smoot, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Shelton, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Maintenance Technician Sheperson, Haley Allied Health Medicaid Narse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Maintenance Technician Shoperson, Haley Allied Health Medicaid Narse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smeed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shiedde Metal Are Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shiedde Metal Are Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sowders, Cicanna Allied Health Local Anse & Nitrous Oxide Sed Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Siddiqui, Osama Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anse & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, Josic Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparks, Josic Engineering Te	Shelburne, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Smoot, Justin		Automation Technician
Shelton, James Engineering Technology Melder Helper Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Computer Maintenance Technician Sheperson, Haley Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Computer Maintenance Tech Industrial Electrician Level I Showalter, Allyson Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Are Welder Sheuk, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shieded Metal Are Welder Sheuk, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Levl II Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Tack Welder Sheuk, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowder, Cienna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graelyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graelyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sims, Karie Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spears, Kasey Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Skidmore, Desarea Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spears, Kasey Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spears, Kasey Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spears, Kase	Shelton, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Smoot, Justin		A+ Prep
Sheperson, Haley Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Computer Maintenance Tech Shortridge, December Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Are Welder Showalter, Allyson Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Are Welder Showalter, Allyson Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shielded Metal Are Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowder, Cieanna Allied Health Local Anse & Nitrous Oxide Sed Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowder, Sichard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Siddiqui, Osama Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Abygail Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sims, Karlie Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sims, Karlie Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparks, Josie Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Siedd, Alex Business Real Estate Residential Sperice, Joseph Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sload, Alex Business Real Estate Residential Sperice, Joseph Engineering Technology Wel	Shelton, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Smoot, Justin	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Sheperson, Haley Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Computer Maintenance Tech Shortridge, December Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Are Welder Showalter, Allyson Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Are Welder Showalter, Allyson Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shielded Metal Are Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowder, Cieanna Allied Health Local Anse & Nitrous Oxide Sed Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowder, Sichard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Siddiqui, Osama Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Abygail Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sims, Karlie Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sims, Karlie Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparks, Josie Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Siedd, Alex Business Real Estate Residential Sperice, Joseph Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sload, Alex Business Real Estate Residential Sperice, Joseph Engineering Technology Wel	Shelton, James	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Smoot, Justin	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician
Shorridge, December Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smoot, Justin Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Are Welder Showalter, Allyson Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Shielded Metal Are Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Welder Helper Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sowder, Richard Sowder, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvvl I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I Sides, Layna Social & Behavioral Science Cosmetologist Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvvl I Sims, Abygail Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spadding, Graelyn Sims, Anna Allicd Health Local Anse & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvvl I Sims, Anna Allicd Health Coronal Polishing Sparks, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvvl I Sims, Anna Allicd Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvvl I Sims, Karlie Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparks, Josie Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sisk, Sarah Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparks, Josie Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sisk, Sarah Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparks, Josie Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sisk, Sarah Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spencer, Parris Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sisk, Sarah Allicd Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spencer, Joseph Engineering Technology Meder Helper Slone, Dylan Engineering Technology Social Media Marketing Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Meder Helper Smith, Androa Allicd Health Me	Sheperson, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smoot, Justin		Computer Maintenance Tech
Showalter, Allyson Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Arc Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Sheided Metal Arc Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sidds, Layna Social & Behavioral Science Cosmetologist Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Levl I Sims, Apyaai Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Levl I Sims, Anna Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sims, Anna Allied Health Coronal Polishing Sparks, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Levl I Sins, Sarah Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, Jase	Shortridge, December	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smoot, Justin		Industrial Electrician Level I
Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Indust Maintenance Robot Techn Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I Siddiqui, Osama Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sides, Layna Social & Behavioral Science Cosmetologist Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sims, Abygail Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sims, Anna Allied Health Phebotomist Sparks, Josie Allied	Showalter, Allyson	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sneed, Lashawn		Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sneed, Lashawn Engineering Technology Tack Welder Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Indust Maintenance Robot Techn Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I Siddiqui, Osama Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sides, Layna Social & Behavioral Science Cosmetologist Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sims, Abygail Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sims, Anna Allied Health Phebotomist Sparks, Josie Allied	Shrout, Savannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sneed, Lashawn	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Welder Helper Sommers, Jacob Engineering Technology Welder Helper Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowder, Cieanna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Siddiqui, Osama Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Abygail Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sims, Abygail Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Coronal Polishing Sparks, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Electrician Level I Sims, Sarah Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparks, Jos		Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Sneed, Lashawn		Tack Welder
Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Indust Maintenance Robot Techn Sowders, Cicanna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Shuck, Elliot Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Levl I	Shuck, Elliot	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Sommers, Jacob		Welder Helper
Siddiqui, Osama Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Sides, Layna Social & Behavioral Science Cosmetologist Sowders, Richard Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvel I Sims, Abygail Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvel II Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sims, Karlie Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spears, Kasey Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sisk, Sarah Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spears, Kasey Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Skidmore, Desarae Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spencer, Parris Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sledd, Alex Business Real Estate Residential Sperlich, Ernelyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Slone, Dylan Engineering Technology Welder Helper Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Smith, Addison Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Smith, Allie Humanities Filmmaking: Script to Screen Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Programmer Smith, Amnada Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smith, Annana Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Programmer Smith, Annana Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Productivity Software Speialst Smith, Arnne Social & Behavioral Science Criminal Justice Core Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Productivity Software Speialst Smith, Carmen Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Coortinator Stallard, James Engineering Technology APPrep Smith, Grayson Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl II		Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Sowder, Cieanna		Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Sides, LaynaSocial & Behavioral ScienceCosmetologistSowders, RichardEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Level ISims, AbygailAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpalding, GraclynAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSims, AnnaAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSparkman, WilliamEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Level ISims, AnnaAllied HealthCoronal PolishingSparkman, WilliamEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Level ISims, AnnaAllied HealthDental RadiographySparks, JamesEngineering TechnologyResidential DesignerSims, ArrieAllied HealthPhlebotomistSparks, JosieAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSisk, SarahAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpers, KaseyAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSkidmore, DesaraeAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpencer, ParrisAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSledd, AlexBusinessReal Estate ResidentialSperlich, ErnelynAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSlone, DylanEngineering TechnologyMedicaid Medicaid Nurse AideSpeicr, JosephEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSlugantz, MorganEngineering TechnologySocial Media MarketingSpiecr, JosephEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSmith, AdlisonAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AmandaAllied HealthMedic	Shuck, Elliot	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Sowders, Richard	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Sims, Abygail Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spalding, Graclyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sims, Anna Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Sparkman, William Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Sims, Anna Allied Health Dental Radiography Sparks, James Engineering Technology Residential Designer Sims, Karlie Allied Health Phlebotomist Sparks, Josie Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparks, Josie Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sparks, Sarah Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spencer, Parris Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sledd, Alex Business Real Estate Residential Sperich, Ernelyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sledd, Alex Business Real Estate Pre-Licensing Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Welder Helper Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Welder Helper Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Welder Helper Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smith, Addison Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Programmer Smith, Allie Humanities Filmmaking: Script to Screen Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smith, Andrea Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smith, Annanda Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Productivity Software Speialst Smith, Brenden Life & Natural Science Basis Biotechnician Stacy, Chasity Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Medicaid Nurse Aide Smith, Garnen Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Cordinator Stallard, James Engineering Technology A+ Prep	Siddiqui, Osama		Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sowders, Richard		Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Sims, AnnaAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSparkman, WilliamEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Lvl IISims, AnnaAllied HealthCoronal PolishingSparkman, WilliamEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Lvel ISims, AnnaAllied HealthDental RadiographySparks, JamesEngineering TechnologyResidential DesignerSims, KarlieAllied HealthPhlebotomistSparks, JosieAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSisk, SarahAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpencer, ParrisAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSledd, AlexBusinessReal Estate ResidentialSperlich, ErnelynAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSlone, DylanEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyMedicaid Nurse AideSlugantz, MorganEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSmith, AddisonAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Level ISmith, AllieHumanitiesFilmmaking: Script to ScreenSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AndreaAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpurlock, EmoryEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceGriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyProductivity Software SpeialstSmith, GarmenAllied Healt	Sides, Layna	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Sowders, Richard	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Sims, AnnaAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSparkman, WilliamEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Lvl IISims, AnnaAllied HealthCoronal PolishingSparkman, WilliamEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Lvel ISims, AnnaAllied HealthDental RadiographySparks, JamesEngineering TechnologyResidential DesignerSims, KarlieAllied HealthPhlebotomistSparks, JosieAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSisk, SarahAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpencer, ParrisAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSledd, AlexBusinessReal Estate ResidentialSperlich, ErnelynAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSlone, DylanEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyMedicaid Nurse AideSlugantz, MorganEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSmith, AddisonAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Level ISmith, AllieHumanitiesFilmmaking: Script to ScreenSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AndreaAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpurlock, EmoryEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceGriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyProductivity Software SpeialstSmith, GarmenAllied Healt	Sims, Abygail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Spalding, Graclyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Sims, AnnaAllied HealthDental RadiographySparks, JamesEngineering TechnologyResidential DesignerSims, KarlieAllied HealthPhlebotomistSparks, JosieAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSisk, SarahAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpears, KaseyAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSkidmore, DesaraeAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpencer, ParrisAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSledd, AlexBusinessReal Estate ResidentialSperlich, ErnelynAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSlone, DylanEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Lvl IISlugantz, MorganEngineering TechnologySocial Media MarketingSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Level ISmith, AddisonAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologyProgrammerSmith, AllieHumanitiesFilmmaking: Script to ScreenSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AmandaAllied HealthMedicaid Oxinse AideSpurlock, EmoryEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSmith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceCriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyCIT FundamentalsSmith, BrendenLife & Natural SciencesBasic BiotechnicianStacy, ChasityAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSmith, GraysonEngineering Technology		Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Sparkman, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Sims, KarlieAllied HealthPhlebotomistSparks, JosieAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSisk, SarahAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpears, KaseyAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSkidmore, DesaraeAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpencer, ParrisAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSledd, AlexBusinessReal Estate ResidentialSperlich, ErnelynAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSlode, AlexBusinessReal Estate Pre-LicensingSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Lvl IISlone, DylanEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSlugantz, MorganEngineering TechnologySocial Media MarketingSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Level ISmith, AddisonAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologyProgrammerSmith, AllieHumanitiesFilmmaking: Script to ScreenSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AnnadaAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpurlock, EmoryEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSmith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceCriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyProductivity Software SpcialstSmith, BrendenLife & Natural SciencesBasic BiotechnicianStacy, ChasityAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSmith, GraysonEngineering Technolog	Sims, Anna	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Sparkman, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Sisk, SarahAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpears, KaseyAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSkidmore, DesaraeAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpencer, ParrisAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSledd, AlexBusinessReal Estate ResidentialSperlich, ErnelynAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSledd, AlexBusinessReal Estate Pre-LicensingSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Lvl IISlone, DylanEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSlugantz, MorganEngineering TechnologySocial Media MarketingSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Level ISmith, AddisonAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologyProgrammerSmith, AllieHumanitiesFilmmaking: Script to ScreenSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AmandaAllied HealthMedical CodingSpurlock, EmoryEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSmith, AndreaAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyCIT FundamentalsSmith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceCriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyProductivity Software SpeialstSmith, BrendenLife & Natural SciencesBasic BiotechnicianStacy, ChasityAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSmith, GraysonEngineerin	Sims, Anna	Allied Health	Dental Radiography	Sparks, James	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Skidmore, Desarae Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spencer, Parris Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sledd, Alex Business Real Estate Residential Sperlich, Ernelyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Sledd, Alex Business Real Estate Pre-Licensing Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Slone, Dylan Engineering Technology Welder Helper Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Welder Helper Slugantz, Morgan Engineering Technology Social Media Marketing Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smith, Addison Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Programmer Smith, Allie Humanities Filmmaking: Script to Screen Spadlin, Robert Engineering Technology Security+ Prep Smith, Annanda Allied Health Medicaid Oding Spurlock, Emory Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smith, Andrea Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology CIT Fundamentals Smith, Annie Social & Behavioral Science Criminal Justice Core Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Productivity Software Spcialst Smith, Brenden Life & Natural Sciences Basic Biotechnician Stacy, Chasity Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smith, Grayson Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Stamper, Amy Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Sims, Karlie	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Sparks, Josie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Sledd, AlexBusinessReal Estate ResidentialSperlich, ErnelynAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSledd, AlexBusinessReal Estate Pre-LicensingSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Lvl IISlone, DylanEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSlugantz, MorganEngineering TechnologySocial Media MarketingSpicer, JosephEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Electrician Level ISmith, AddisonAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide SedSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologyProgrammerSmith, AllieHumanitiesFilmmaking: Script to ScreenSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AnnadaAllied HealthMedical CodingSpurlock, EmoryEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSmith, AndreaAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyCIT FundamentalsSmith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceCriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyProductivity Software SpcialstSmith, BrendenLife & Natural SciencesBasic BiotechnicianStacy, ChasityAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSmith, CarmenAllied HealthMedical Unit CoordinatorStallard, JamesEngineering TechnologyA+ PrepSmith, GraysonEngineering TechnologyConstruction Electrician Lvl IStamper, AmyAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Sisk, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Spears, Kasey	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Sledd, Alex Business Real Estate Pre-Licensing Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Slone, Dylan Engineering Technology Welder Helper Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Welder Helper Slugantz, Morgan Engineering Technology Social Media Marketing Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smith, Addison Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Programmer Smith, Allie Humanities Filmmaking: Script to Screen Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Security+ Prep Smith, Amanda Allied Health Medical Coding Spurlock, Emory Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smith, Andrea Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology CIT Fundamentals Smith, Annie Social & Behavioral Science Criminal Justice Core Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Productivity Software Spcialst Smith, Brenden Life & Natural Sciences Basic Biotechnician Stacy, Chasity Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smith, Carmen Allied Health Medical Unit Coordinator Stallard, James Engineering Technology A+ Prep Smith, Grayson Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Stamper, Amy Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Skidmore, Desarae	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Spencer, Parris	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Slone, Dylan Engineering Technology Welder Helper Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Welder Helper Slugantz, Morgan Engineering Technology Social Media Marketing Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smith, Addison Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Programmer Smith, Allie Humanities Filmmaking: Script to Screen Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Security+ Prep Smith, Amanda Allied Health Medical Coding Spurlock, Emory Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smith, Andrea Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology CIT Fundamentals Smith, Annie Social & Behavioral Science Criminal Justice Core Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Productivity Software Spcialst Smith, Brenden Life & Natural Sciences Basic Biotechnician Stacy, Chasity Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smith, Carmen Allied Health Medical Unit Coordinator Stallard, James Engineering Technology A+ Prep Smith, Grayson Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Stamper, Amy Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Sledd, Alex	Business	Real Estate Residential	Sperlich, Ernelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Slugantz, Morgan Engineering Technology Social Media Marketing Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smith, Addison Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Programmer Smith, Allie Humanities Filmmaking: Script to Screen Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Security+ Prep Smith, Amanda Allied Health Medical Coding Spurlock, Emory Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smith, Andrea Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology CIT Fundamentals Smith, Annie Social & Behavioral Science Criminal Justice Core Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Productivity Software Spcialst Smith, Brenden Life & Natural Sciences Basic Biotechnician Stacy, Chasity Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smith, Carmen Allied Health Medical Unit Coordinator Stallard, James Engineering Technology A+ Prep Smith, Grayson Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Stamper, Amy Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Sledd, Alex	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Spicer, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Slugantz, Morgan Engineering Technology Social Media Marketing Spicer, Joseph Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Smith, Addison Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Programmer Smith, Allie Humanities Filmmaking: Script to Screen Spradlin, Robert Engineering Technology Security+ Prep Smith, Amanda Allied Health Medical Coding Spurlock, Emory Engineering Technology Welder Helper Smith, Andrea Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology CIT Fundamentals Smith, Annie Social & Behavioral Science Criminal Justice Core Spurlock, Logan Engineering Technology Productivity Software Spcialst Smith, Brenden Life & Natural Sciences Basic Biotechnician Stacy, Chasity Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Smith, Carmen Allied Health Medical Unit Coordinator Stallard, James Engineering Technology A+ Prep Smith, Grayson Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Stamper, Amy Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Slone, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Spicer, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Smith, AllieHumanitiesFilmmaking: Script to ScreenSpradlin, RobertEngineering TechnologySecurity+ PrepSmith, AmandaAllied HealthMedical CodingSpurlock, EmoryEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSmith, AndreaAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyCIT FundamentalsSmith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceCriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyProductivity Software SpcialstSmith, BrendenLife & Natural SciencesBasic BiotechnicianStacy, ChasityAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSmith, CarmenAllied HealthMedical Unit CoordinatorStallard, JamesEngineering TechnologyA+ PrepSmith, GraysonEngineering TechnologyConstruction Electrician Lvl IStamper, AmyAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Slugantz, Morgan	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Spicer, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Smith, AmandaAllied HealthMedical CodingSpurlock, EmoryEngineering TechnologyWelder HelperSmith, AndreaAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyCIT FundamentalsSmith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceCriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyProductivity Software SpcialstSmith, BrendenLife & Natural SciencesBasic BiotechnicianStacy, ChasityAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSmith, CarmenAllied HealthMedical Unit CoordinatorStallard, JamesEngineering TechnologyA+ PrepSmith, GraysonEngineering TechnologyConstruction Electrician Lvl IStamper, AmyAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Smith, Addison	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Spradlin, Robert	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Smith, AndreaAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyCIT FundamentalsSmith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceCriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyProductivity Software SpcialstSmith, BrendenLife & Natural SciencesBasic BiotechnicianStacy, ChasityAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSmith, CarmenAllied HealthMedical Unit CoordinatorStallard, JamesEngineering TechnologyA+ PrepSmith, GraysonEngineering TechnologyConstruction Electrician Lvl IStamper, AmyAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Smith, Allie	Humanities	Filmmaking: Script to Screen	Spradlin, Robert	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Smith, AnnieSocial & Behavioral ScienceCriminal Justice CoreSpurlock, LoganEngineering TechnologyProductivity Software SpcialstSmith, BrendenLife & Natural SciencesBasic BiotechnicianStacy, ChasityAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSmith, CarmenAllied HealthMedicaid Unit CoordinatorStallard, JamesEngineering TechnologyA+ PrepSmith, GraysonEngineering TechnologyConstruction Electrician Lvl IStamper, AmyAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Smith, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Spurlock, Emory	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Smith, BrendenLife & Natural SciencesBasic BiotechnicianStacy, ChasityAllied HealthMedicaid Nurse AideSmith, CarmenAllied HealthMedical Unit CoordinatorStallard, JamesEngineering TechnologyA+ PrepSmith, GraysonEngineering TechnologyConstruction Electrician Lvl IStamper, AmyAllied HealthLocal Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Smith, Andrea	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Spurlock, Logan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Smith, Carmen Allied Health Medical Unit Coordinator Stallard, James Engineering Technology A+ Prep Smith, Grayson Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Stamper, Amy Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Smith, Annie	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Spurlock, Logan	Engineering Technology	Productivity Software Spcialst
Smith, Grayson Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Stamper, Amy Allied Health Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Smith, Brenden	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Biotechnician	Stacy, Chasity	Allied Health	
	Smith, Carmen	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Stallard, James	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Smith, Grayson Engineering Technology Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I Stanfield, Jersey Allied Health Dental Radiography	Smith, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Stamper, Amy	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
	Smith, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Stanfield, Jersey	Allied Health	Dental Radiography

Student, Program, Concentration

Stanfield, Jersey	Allied Health	Coronal Polishing	Taylor, Ryan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Stappe, Abby	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Terada, Hiroto	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Industry Workforce
Steele, Abby	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Terada, Hiroto	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Veterinary Assistant
Steele, Allie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Terada, Hiroto	Life & Natural Sciences	Exercise Rider
Steele, Jalen	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Terrill, Justin	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler
Steele, Jalen	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Terry, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Stevens, Alana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Terry, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Stewart, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Terry, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Stewart, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Terry, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Stewart, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Terry, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Stewart, Kerri	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Terry, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Sticht, Jessica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Terry, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Stickler, Brittany	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Terry, Reece	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech
Stitt, Mia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Terry, Reece	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech
Stone, Katherine	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thacker, Joshua	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Stone, Mickey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thalacker, Marc-Anthony	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Strode, Zaniyah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thomas, Braden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Strozier, Sabrina	Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer	Thomas, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Studler, Claire	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Thomas, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Sutherland, Kennedi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thomas, Kayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Sutton, Matthew	Life & Natural Sciences	Advanced Biotechnician	Thomas, Michal	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Sweatt, Cori	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thomas, Michal	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Swicegood, Jacob	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I	Thomas, Michal	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Swicegood, Jacob	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II	Thomas, Michal	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Swicegood, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Thomas, Russell	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance
Sword, Lindy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thompson, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Tackett, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Thompson, Aulani	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Tackett, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Thompson, Avrey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Tackett, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thompson, Callie	Humanities	Digital Editing for Film
Tapia, Freddy	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Thompson, Rachel	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Tapia, Freddy	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Thornberry, Cody	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Tapp, Barbie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thornton, Tanya	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Taylor, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Thress, Averie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Taylor, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Tillett, Lacey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Taylor, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Tkach, Sofia	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Taylor, Kelsey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Tolliver, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Taylor, Lori	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Tolliver, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Taylor, Lori	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Tolson, Trever	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I

Tolson, Trever	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Vallejo, Tammy	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Tomsik-Albrecht, Adam	0 0	Drafter Assistant	Van Daniker, Hannah	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Tomsik-Albrecht, Adam	Engineering Technology	Detailer	Vandelinde, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Tomsik-Albrecht, Adam		Computer Assisted Drafter	VanHoose, Justin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Ly II
Torres, Angel	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Vazquez, Rigo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Torres, Angel	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Vazquez, Rigo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Torres, Angel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Vazquez, Rigo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Torres, Angel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Vazquez, Stephanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Torres, Concepcion	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Veatch, Casey	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Toussaint, Jr, Raymond	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Veatch, Casey	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Townsend, Jacquline	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Veatch, Casey	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Townsend, Jacquine	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Velasco, Miranda	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Townsend, Tia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Vickers, Kelsie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Trent, Sandra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Villagrana Clark, Jessica		Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Tresten, Lexus	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Virian, Jackson		Tack Welder
Trimbur, Nicholas		Net+ Prep	Vivian, Jackson	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Trimbur, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Vivian, Jackson	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Tucker, Ella	Engineering Technology Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Vivian, Jackson	c c c,	ARC Welder
Tumminello, Tate	Engineering Technology		Vivian, Jackson Vivian, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Tumminello, Tate	0 0	Security+ Prep	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Engineering Technology	
*	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Wagner, Jamie	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Wagner, Jamie	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Wakum, Nanda	Allied Health Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Waldrup, Jared	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology		Walker, Alexandria		Medicaid Nurse Aide Medicaid Nurse Aide
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Walker, Debra	Allied Health	
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Walker, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Walker, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Walker, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Turner, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Walker, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Tyson, Cole	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech II	Walker, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Tyson, Cole	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Walker, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Tyson, Cole	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Wallace, Mia	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Tyson, Cole	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Waller, Brooke	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Upreti, Lachi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Walls, Kadence	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Uribe, Kristina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Walton, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Utukufu, Kesheni	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Walton, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Vadekandy, Jiju	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Walton, Kylie	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Valdez Florian, Lines	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Walton, Kylie	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Valdivia, Anderson	Engineering Technology	Mechanical Engineering Tech	Walton, Kylie	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Valdivia, Anderson	Engineering Technology	Electrical Engineering Tech	Wambrauw, Mathias	Business	Operations Management
Valle, Jose	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Ward, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Valle, Jose	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Ward, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Civil Engineer Technician II
Valle, Jose	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Ward, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Civil Engineer Technician III
Valle, Jose	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Ward, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Civil Engineering Technician I
Valle, Jose	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Ward, Thomas	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep

Student, Program, Concentration

Warner, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	West, Alonzo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Warner, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	West, Alonzo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Warner, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	West, Tyler	Business	Graphic Design
Warner, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Whaley, Jason	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Warner, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Whaley, Jason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Warren, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Whaley, Jason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Warren, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Whaley, Jason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Warren, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	White, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Warren, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	White, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Warren, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	White, Sarah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Washington, Nyla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	White, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Wasson, Abigail	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Whitlock, Shiann	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec
Wasson, Abigail	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Whitlock, Shiann	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Watkins, Alayna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Whitlock, Shiann	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk
Watson, Lindsay	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Whitlock, Shiann	Business	Receptionist
Watson, Lindsay	Business	Receptionist	Whittaker, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Watson, Lindsay	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Whittaker, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Watson, Lindsay	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Wicks, Crystal	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Watson, Lindsay	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Wiese, Ashlee	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach
Watson, Lindsay	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Wiese, Ashlee	Social & Behavioral Science	Psychiatric Mental Health Tech
Watson, Lindsay	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Wilburn, Tommy	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Watts, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilburn, Tommy	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Watts, Gage	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Wiley, Laura	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Watts, Gage	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Williams, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Watts, Gage	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Williams, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Watts, Gage	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Williams, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Watts, Shanna	Business	Real Estate Residential	Williams, Graci	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Webb, Devante	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Williams, Jaques	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Welch, Dorian	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer	Williams, Jaques	Business	Real Estate Residential
Welch, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Williams, Johan	Engineering Technology	Residential Designer
Welch, Zarriana	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Williams, Lea	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Wellik, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Williams, Mark	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Wellik, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Williams, Mark	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Wellman, Rachael	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed	Williams, Robert	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Wells, Toby	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Williams, Trinity	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Industry Workforce
Wells, Toby	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Williams, Trinity	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Veterinary Assistant
Wells, Toby	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Williams, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking
Wells, Toby	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Williams, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst

Williams, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Network Technologies Spcialist	Worrix, Heather	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Williams, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Boiler Maintenance	Worrix, Heather	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician
Williamson, Austin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Worrix, Tyler	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Willis, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Worrix, Tyler	Business	Small Business Management
Willoughby, James	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Wright, April	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Wills-Smith, Alyssa	Life & Natural Sciences	Advanced Biotechnician	Wright, Donald	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Wilson, Alexis	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Wright, Donald	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Wilson, Alexis	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Wright, Donald	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Wilson, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Wright, Donald	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Wilson, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Wright, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Wilson, Ashley	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Wright, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Wilson, Cassidy	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Wyman, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Wing, Kara	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Yerdon, Emily	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Wing, Kara	Business	Receptionist	Young, Annabel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Winter, Colin	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Young, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Winter, Colin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Young, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Wirndzerem, Jude	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Young, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Wittwer, Cody	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Young, Connie	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Wittwer, Cody	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Young, Elizha	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Wittwer, Cody	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Young, Rylie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Woolfork, Akerra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Zhang, Hanying	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Woolums, Jordan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Zorich, Emily	Allied Health	Local Anes & Nitrous Oxide Sed
Woolums, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Zuazo, Nicholas	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide

Total Certificates: 1858

Diplomas

Adkins, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Brewer, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Allen, Lisa	Business	Administrative Assistant	Bricken, Chase	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Allen, Lisa	Business	Office Assistant	Brown, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Allison, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Bryan, Paul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Alvarez, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Bryan, Taylor	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Ames, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design	Bubnar, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
Bailey, Kyra	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Bwambok, Emmanuel	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Barnes, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Capestany Rivera, Laila	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst
Barnett, Maria	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Capestany Rivera, Laila	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist
Barton, Tiffany	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Carmicle, Rebecca	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Blackburn, Mahaylee	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Clark, Erin	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst
Bondarenko, Maria	Engineering Technology	Residential Design	Clark, Erin	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist
Bowman, Leah	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Davis, Christian	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist

Student, Program, Concentration

Diplomas, Continued

Davis, Christian	Engineering Technology	Machinist	Little, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech
Donohue, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Machinist	Lowell, Alyssar	Engineering Technology	Residential Design
Donohue, Kyle	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist	Martinez, Paulina	Engineering Technology	Residential Design
Duncan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	McMillian, Terrisha	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Dye, Yvetta	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Mendenhall, Andrew	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist
Fields, Kristen	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist	Mendenhall, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Machinist
Garland, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Metcalf, Steven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Garrett, Jacob	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist	Mirzaian, Taya	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Garrett, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Machinist	Missildine, Kevin	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
*	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Mullins, Kameryn	Engineering Technology	Construction Carpenter
Greathouse, Deidre	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Napier, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Residential Design
,		Industrial Maintenance Tech	Nava, Spencer	0 0	Integrated Engineering Tech
Griffith II, Rodney	Engineering Technology Business	Administrative Assistant	Ngoumela, Berreline	Engineering Technology Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Guy, Kyesha			,		
Guy, Kyesha	Business	Office Assistant	Norris, Edward	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Halcomb, Noah	Engineering Technology	Residential Design	Otis, Lyndsey	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)
Harper, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Owens, Jayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Hart, Stewart	Engineering Technology	Residential Design	Partin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Haynes, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Pence, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Hill, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Perez Soria, Maite	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Hill, Sarah	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Perry, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Hopper, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Peveler, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Hubble, Allison	Engineering Technology	Residential Design	Phillips, Elna	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Hudgins, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Pope, Jose	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist
Hulette, Carey	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Pope, Jose	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst
Hussein, Zaina	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)	Power, Chandler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Jackson, Gabrielle	Business	Administrative Assistant	Purvis, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Jennings, Jake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Quinn, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
Jolly, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Quiroz, Jennifer	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Jude, Henry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Rambacher, Evelyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Kearns, Rikki	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Ratliff, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Keeney, Patricia	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Ritchie, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Keller, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Romine, Chase	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Kenley, Brycen	Engineering Technology	Machinist	Rucker, Angela	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst
Kenley, Brycen	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist	Rucker, Angela	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist
Kincaid, Kamryn	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Sams, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
Kubay, Yuliya	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist	Schmidt, Cathleen	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Kuhn, Eli	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech	Shuck, Elliot	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Levi, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Sidibe, Kumba	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
,			,		

Sims, Amber	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Vivian, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Sparks, James	Engineering Technology	Residential Design	Wallace, Mia	Engineering Technology	Residential Design
Swicegood, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Machinist	Warner, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Swicegood, Jacob	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist	White, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Residential Design
Terry, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Whitlock, Shiann	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist
Terry, Reece	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech	Whitlock, Shiann	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst
Thomas, Michal	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Williams, Johan	Engineering Technology	Residential Design
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Worrix, Heather	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Vandelinde, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Residential Design	Yocum, Patricia	Allied Health	Practical Nurse

Total Diplomas: 120

Associate in Arts – KCTCS

Abell, Parker	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Bihl, Brandon	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Abu Zaghrit, Mustafa	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Blanton, Joseph	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Acosta, Laura	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Blues, Andrew	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Al-Abdali, Hamzah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Boggs, Jarad	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Alexander, Tyea	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Boileau, Maxwell	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Allen, Kendall	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Bortz, Josie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Allen, Travis	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Bostick, Camryn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Alonzo, Jessica	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Brinker, Kaia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Alrashed, Kawther	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Broderson, Joseph	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Apodaca, Mayra	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Broughton, Caleb	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Arzola, Leilah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Buchanan, Moriah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Atkinson, Neauvel	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Buchholtz, Elisabeth	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Baase, Kimberly	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Buffin, Whittney	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Ballard, Noah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Burden, Amanda	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barbee, Danielle	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Busseni, Ryan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barker, Michael	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Byer, Jack	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barlow, Zachary	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Campbell, Miles	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barnes, Ann-Marie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Carpenter, Bryce	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barnes, Raegan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Carr, Reagan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barr, Luke	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Case, Austin	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barron, Amber	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Charles, Kayla	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bates, Karmen	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Chenault, Shankarra	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Beauregard, Elizabeth	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Chevuru, Lucas	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Belcher, Maggie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Chrisco, Dayne	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bennett, Hannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Christian, Megan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bernard, John	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Ciaffarafa, Miranda	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bhusal, Bhawana	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Clark, Kevin	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Arts - KCTCS, Continued

Clark, Niles	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Clay, William	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Clemens, Cecilia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cline, John	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cole, Hogan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Collins, Mccade	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Collins, Sencere	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Conrad, Colby	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cooper, Tarnisha	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cosby III, James	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Couch, Matthew	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Covington, Campbell	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Crawford, Mariana	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Crillo, Katrina	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cruz, Isaiah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cummings, Savannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Daniels, Tera	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dant, Faith	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dean, Amanda	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Del Rosario, Sydney	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Diaz Lopez, Marizol	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dillon, Luke	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Drury, Haley	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dryden, Camry	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Durnwald, Julia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Emnett, Brennan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fariduddin, Osswaah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fish, Starler	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Frazier, Easton	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gates, Kara	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gibson, Skylar	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gilbert, Olivia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Givens, Anthony	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gough, Clayton	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Greenlee, Jazzamine	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Griffith, Tristan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Guajardo Loeza, Natalia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hacker, Kayln	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Hadi, Hussen Humanities Associate in Arts Hall, Diana Humanities Associate in Arts Hall, Luke Humanities Associate in Arts Hall, Olivia Humanities Associate in Arts Harder, Naomi Humanities Associate in Arts Hardman, Rebecca Humanities Associate in Arts Harris, Rachel Humanities Associate in Arts Haun, Conner Humanities Associate in Arts Hayes, Abigail Humanities Associate in Arts Hensley, Chasity Humanities Associate in Arts Herrera, Elijah Humanities Associate in Arts Hines, Karla Humanities Associate in Arts Hobbs, Jamie Humanities Associate in Arts Hoehn, Audrey Humanities Associate in Arts Hofmeister, Elayna Humanities Associate in Arts Holbrook, Lauryn Humanities Associate in Arts Holderman, Sarah Humanities Associate in Arts Horn, Brianna Humanities Associate in Arts Horton, Hannah Humanities Associate in Arts Houchens, Savannah Humanities Associate in Arts Hubert, Michaela Humanities Associate in Arts Huston, Abbie Humanities Associate in Arts Ibanez, Kevin Humanities Associate in Arts Islas Rendon, Abigail Humanities Associate in Arts Jabbour, Tayseer Humanities Associate in Arts Jackson, Chavon Humanities Associate in Arts Jackson, Lauren Humanities Associate in Arts Jackson, Rae Humanities Associate in Arts Jennings, Harley Humanities Associate in Arts Jeong, Carissa Humanities Associate in Arts Jeong, Jinwoo Humanities Associate in Arts Johnides, Hayden Humanities Associate in Arts Johnson, Hannah Humanities Associate in Arts Johnson, Madelyn Humanities Associate in Arts Jones, Jenna Humanities Associate in Arts Jones, Patricia Humanities Associate in Arts Jones, Robert Humanities Associate in Arts Kelly, Megan Humanities Associate in Arts

Kendrick, Emily	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Perri, Morgan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Kilian, Katherine	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Phillips, Jack	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Kinsey, Jerry	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Powell, Allison	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Klampe, Monica	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Prain, Natalie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Kowalski, Lilly	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Preece, Ashlee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Lee, Adam	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Priddy, Marissa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Lemp, Brianna	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Prohaska, John	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Lester, Kahla	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Pugh, Abigail	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Lingerfelt, April	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Ransdell, Logan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Littleton, Carrie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rebolledo Ramirez, Selena	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Lopez Ramirez, Hector	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Reynolds, Wesley	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Luttrell, Madison	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rhinehimer III, Dea	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mangaroo, Elaine	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rice, Misty	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Manis, Madelyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Riddle, Dalton	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Manshimba, Jeancarre	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Ridiman, Joshua	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mapatano, Rebecca	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rief, Summer	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Martin, Charles	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Robinson, Kaitlyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Martinez, Joseph	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Routt, Honor	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Martinez, Ricardo	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Russell, Arutan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Masters, Layne	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Russell, Austin	Humanities	Associate in Arts
McCoy, Tejrin	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rutledge, Emma	Humanities	Associate in Arts
McDowell, Lauren	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Samples, Kim	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Melendez, Brandon	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sanford, Nataliah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Melgar, Wendy	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Scalf, Aiden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Minervini, Garrett	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Schmidt, Derrick	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mink, Joseph	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Scott, Zya	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Monroe, Madison	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sexton, Kandis	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Morgan, Timothy	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shepard, Angelina	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Moser, Maggie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shirley, Brooke	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mulloy, Thomas	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Short, Wendi	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Musgove, Matthew	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shouse, Kaylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Neal, Thomas	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shryock, Alyssa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Newcomb, Jessica	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Silsby, Lainey	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Nunez Cervantes, Erika	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Skeens, Mccaden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Nutter, Robert	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Slone, Taylor	Humanities	Associate in Arts
O'Brien, Conor	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Kiara	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Oliphant, Christopher	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stacy, Edna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Owen, Mikayla	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stacy, John	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Parimore, Heidi	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stivers, Kailyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Parker, Alyssa	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stroud, Jessica	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pasha, Arman	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Studler, Claire	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Patrick, Jace	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sullivan, Savannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Peace, Adam	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sutterlin, Georgia Sutterlin	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pearson, Gabbrel	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Svec, Ryanne	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Perkins, Marcline	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Swafford, Bradley	Humanities	Associate in Arts
i cikino, murcinic	Hamamiles	Tibbookee III / II to	5. anord, Dradicy	Transmittes	7 15500 tute 111 7 11 to

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Arts - KCTCS, Continued

Talbert, Deidra	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Waters, Desierae	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Tanenbaum, Sarah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Watkins, Mark	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Taylor, Ashton	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Watson, Marshall	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Taylor, John	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Watts, Sofia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Teegarden, Arielle	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wheeler, Kelly	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Thomas, Kaitlyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts	White, Katelyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Thompson, Jordan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Whittaker, Delia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Torres, Ashley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilder, Chloe	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Traynor, Kris	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Williams, Alyssa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Turner, Morgan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Williams, Dalton	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Tuttle, Jackson	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilson, Cassidy	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Upreti, Roshan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilson, Emily	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Venters, Michael	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilson, Matthew	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Vitatoe, Anderson	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wireman, Kenneth	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Walls, Kristin	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Woodcock, Caden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Walton, Ethan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Young, Hannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Wang, David	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Youngson, Noah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Wardrip, Davis	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Yzquierdo, Samantha	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Wasson, Abigail	Humanities	Associate in Arts			

Total KCTCS AA: 257

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Abu-Alsoud, Manwa	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Archer, Aiden	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Acosta, Laura	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Aryal, Prasanga	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Acuna, Cassandra	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Badgett, Mary Beth	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Adkins, Dakodah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Baensch, Serena	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Ahmad, Raneen	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Balltrip, Zachary	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Alexander, Felicia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Barker, Braylee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Alhajali, Mohammad	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Barker, Michael	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Allen, Travis	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Barlow, Zachary	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Alrashed, Kawther	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Barnes, Ann-Marie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Amuguni, Michael	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Barron, Amber	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Apodaca, Mayra	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Beighle, Faith	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Belcher, Maggie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Belle, Autumn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bernard, John	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bhusal, Bhawana	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bihl, Brandon	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Blackwell, Dane	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Blair, Emmett	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Boileau, Maxwell	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Boss, Ethan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bostick, Camryn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Brinker, Kaia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Broderson, Joseph	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Broughton, Caleb	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Brown, Sarah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Butler, Jalen	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cantrell, Kaylee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Carroll, Haley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Castorena, Bryan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cattano, Taylor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Champion, Lindsay	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cheser, Ethan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Chevuru, Lucas	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cole, Hogan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Coleman, Zachary	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Collins, Mccade	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Coltrin, Memphis	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Conn, Payton	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cook, Ashley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Coolidge, Thomas	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Coyle, Chordlee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Critchfield, Kristopher	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cruz, Isaiah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cytezin, Josephine	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Dalrymple, Paige	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Danick, Addyson	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Day, William	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Deville, Elliot	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Dixon, Emily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Dominguez Sanchez, Wendy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Downs, Isaac	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Dryden-Bigelow, Carson	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Dudee, Aarnav	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Eblen, Hayden	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
El-Shabazz, Al-Nisaa	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Emnett, Brennan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Epperson, Lucas Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Escamirosa, Yesenia Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Fajardo, Andric Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Fariduddin, Osswaah Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Fender, Autumn Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Fish, Starler Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Fitzpatrick, Hannah Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Flowers, Michael Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Floyd-Vanmeter, Aidan Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Folczyk, Bryan Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Forester, Dakota Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Forrester, Jaycob Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Foster, River Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Frazier, Easton Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Free, Anthony Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Furlong, Lindsey Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Gagel, Jared Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Gaines, Rachel Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Life & Natural Sciences Galloway, Keegan Associate in Science Gaunce, Kaelyn Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Gbili, Ntambidila Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Geneidy, Sarah Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Gerow, Carrie Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Givens, Anthony Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Glass, Mackenzie Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Goins, Jacob Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Gonzalez, Gabriela Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Goodell, Caroline Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Habash, Wesam Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hadi, Hussen Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hager, Rachael Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Haik, Sarah Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hall, Brittany Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hall, Diana Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hall, Olivia Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Harshman, Megan Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hassan, Shameem Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Helmuth, Charles Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hill, Taylor Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hinderliter, Zachary Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hines, Karla Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Holder, Autumn Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Howard, Fayth Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Jarnagin, Hayley Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Jeong, Carissa Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Science – KCTCS, Continued

Jeong, Jinwoo	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Jones, Morgan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Joplin, Chelsie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kandel, Aayusha	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kapanga, Rachel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kardos, Jacob	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kaur, Amritpal	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kelly, Megan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kendrick, Jeremy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Khanal, Ayush	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
King, Anna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
King, Jakeb	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
King, Kylee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kunwar, Awashyek	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lane, Karey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lawson, Ina	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lefler, Ashlyn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lenberger, Zachary	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lincavage, Gavin	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lippert, Brennan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Listrom, Luke	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Logan, Cameron	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lombardi, Nicholas	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Long, Landon	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Mahl, Leslieann	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Manis, Madelyn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Mansfield, Joseph	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Mapatano, Rebecca	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Martin, Jacob	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Martinez, Dulce	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Martinez, Noe	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Martinez, Ricardo	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
McCall, Austin	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Mceldowney, Riley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
McHolan, Shawn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Melgar, Wendy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Miller, Austin	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Miller, Rachel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Miracle, Noah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Moreno, Juana	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Morgan, Trinity	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Moser, Maggie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Mullikin, Kaylen	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Napora, Joseph	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Negron, Adriana	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Newland, Shauna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Nguyen, Truc	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Niehaus, Samuel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Nunez Cervantes, Erika	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Nyirabagigi, Kevarine	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
O'Brien, Conor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
O'Brien, Ella	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
O'Brien, Emma	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
O'Brien, Madeline	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Olinger, Isiah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Oneill, Katherine	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Parajuli, Shreyan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Parimore, Heidi	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Parker, Alyssa	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Patel, Shaily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Patton, Aimee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Peace, Adam	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Pondelicek, Isabella	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Pousette, Emma Sophia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Price, Anthony	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Prohaska, John	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Purmont, Patchalin	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Qi, Tianrui	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Rainey, Lucas	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Ratliff, Christopher	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Redmon, Joshua	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Reed, Shayley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Reeder, Anna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Revel, Reese	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Reyes Amaya, Xenia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Rief, Summer	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Riggs, Glenn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Thornton, Lydia	Life & Natural Sciences
Robinson, Ryann	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tiller, Collin	Life & Natural Sciences
Rodea, Miguel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Torres, Ashley	Life & Natural Sciences
Rodriguez Asencio, Daniel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Turney, Eric	Life & Natural Sciences
Rose, Aiden	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Umurerwa, Celine	Life & Natural Sciences
Rose, Conner	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Upreti, Roshan	Life & Natural Sciences
Rose, Emma	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Valdivia, Anderson	Life & Natural Sciences
Ross Jr, Tyler	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Valentine, Clay	Life & Natural Sciences
Rostro Medina, Alejandro	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Venters, Michael	Life & Natural Sciences
Samaan, Zayna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Villagrana Clark, Jessica	Life & Natural Sciences
Sanchez, Blanca	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Walker, Michael	Life & Natural Sciences
Sawyer, Matthew	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Walton, Ethan	Life & Natural Sciences
Scholl, Zoe	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wang, David	Life & Natural Sciences
Seale, Emily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Ward, Courtney	Life & Natural Sciences
Shadike, Kamengran	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Waters, Christian	Life & Natural Sciences
Shalash, Mahmoud	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wathen, Lynley	Life & Natural Sciences
Shirley, Israel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Watson, Marshall	Life & Natural Sciences
Simonds, Bryant	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Watts, Philip	Life & Natural Sciences
Sims, Jordan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Whittaker, Delia	Life & Natural Sciences
Singleton, Alexa	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wildenstein, Anna	Life & Natural Sciences
Slone, Taylor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Willhoite, Emmerson	Life & Natural Sciences
Smith, Kiara	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Williams, Alyssa	Life & Natural Sciences
Smith, Lauren	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Willoughby, Cadence	Life & Natural Sciences
Son, Heeyoung	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wilson, Matthew	Life & Natural Sciences
Songstad, Alexander	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Witt, Eric	Life & Natural Sciences
Sophon-Uea-Amnuai, Saichon	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wiyalika, Natasha	Life & Natural Sciences
South, Halle	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wolter, Andrew	Life & Natural Sciences
Sow, Khady	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wong, Sing Hieng	Life & Natural Sciences
Stacy, John	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Woods, Kyra	Life & Natural Sciences
Staton, Morgan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Woodward, Aaliyah	Life & Natural Sciences
Stevens, Kilee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Yeager, Candice	Life & Natural Sciences
Stevens, Kristy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Young, Steven	Life & Natural Sciences
Stiglich, Cameron	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Yousef, Hanaa	Life & Natural Sciences
Stiles, Jozie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Zeefe, Joshua	Life & Natural Sciences
Sutton, Matthew	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Zeysing, Maggie	Life & Natural Sciences
Thomas, Javan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Zimmer, Devin	Life & Natural Sciences
Thomasson, Taylor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Zipper, Chase	Life & Natural Sciences
Thompson, Katherine	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science		

Total KCTCS AS: 263

Associate in Science

Associate in Science Associate in Science

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Abbas, Walid	Business	Business Administration	Benton, Olivia	Business	Business Administration
Adkins, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Berry, Daniel	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Adkins, Jondra	Engineering Technology	Environmental Science Tech	Berry, Kevin	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Agbali, Christina	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Berry, Tyler	Allied Health	Radiography
Agee, Jessica	Allied Health	Nursing	Berryhill, Savannah	Allied Health	Nursing
Aguilar-Burkhead, Lauren	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech	Birdsong, Kelsay	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech
Akers, Jacodi	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Bishop, Emily	Allied Health	Nursing
Alcorn, Tianna	Allied Health	Nursing	Blackburn, Tina	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Alexander, Felicia	Allied Health	Radiography	Blair, Emmett	Engineering Technology	Cybersecurity
Allen, Katelin	Allied Health	Nursing	Blandford, Theodore	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography
Allen, Kirsten	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Bondarenko, Maria	Engineering Technology	Architectural Technology
Allen, Lisa	Business	Administrative Office Tech	Bordonaro, Nathan	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Allison, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Bouma, Ian	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech
Alrashed, Kawther	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Brashear, Cali	Allied Health	Nursing
Alsip, Kaylee	Business	Business Administration	Brewer, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Alvarez, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Brewer, Hannah	Allied Health	Nursing
Alzubaidi, Ali	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Bricken, Chase	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Ames, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Civil Engineering Technology	Brooks, James	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology
Ames, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design	Brown, Emily	Allied Health	Nursing
Anderson, Kaelin	Allied Health	Nursing	Brown, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Angel, Kayleigh	Allied Health	Nursing	Broyles, Jacob	Business	Business Studies: Supply Chain
Atwood, Holly	Allied Health	Nursing	Bryan, Paul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Atwood, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Bubnar, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
Austin, Erica	Allied Health	Nursing	Burgess, Genna	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech
Austin-Wilkerson, Courtney	Allied Health	Radiography	Burkhart, Lakeisha	Allied Health	Nursing
Aziz, Abdullah	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Burton, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Badgett, Mary Beth	Allied Health	Nursing	Busch, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Baensch, Serena	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Bush, Hillary	Business	Administrative Office Tech
Bailey, Lacie	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech	Caldwell, Sieana	Business	Business Administration
Baisden, Mark	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech	Callahan, Kylie	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Baker, Austin	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Cannady, Camara	Allied Health	Nursing
Barbee, Jerica	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech	Cantrell, Kaylee	Allied Health	Nursing
Barnes, Haley	Allied Health	Nursing	Cantrell, Whitney	Allied Health	Nursing
Barnes, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Capestany Rivera, Laila	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Baumgartner, Samuel	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology	Card, Katelyn	Allied Health	Nursing
Baxter, George	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology	Carpenter, Donald	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology
Bell, Quentin	Engineering Technology	Cybersecurity	Carter, Crystal	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Benedict, Joshua	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech	Carter, Shane	Engineering Technology	Civil Engineering Technology

Carter, Shane	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design	Dixon, Leslie	Allied Health	Nursing
Carver, Mona	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice	Dodge, Madisyn	Allied Health	Nursing
Castle, Haley	Allied Health	Nursing	Doering, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Caudill, Billie	Allied Health	Nursing	Donohue, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining
Chadwick-DeShon, Taina	Business	Business Administration	Dougherty, Jalyn	Allied Health	Nursing
Chapman, Jessica	Allied Health	Nursing	Dragan, Isabella	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Chasteen, Dylan	Allied Health	Radiography	Drake, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology
Chenault, Tori	Business	Business Administration	Druggan, Nathanael	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Cifranik-Stovall, Maura	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Dulaney, Lindsey	Allied Health	Nursing
Clark, Craig	Business	Business Administration	Dunaway, Madison	Allied Health	Nursing
Clark, Erin	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Duncan, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Clark, Guadalupe	Allied Health	Nursing	Dunn, Toni	Allied Health	Nursing
Clark, Tandra	Allied Health	Nursing	Durr, Brad	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Earlywine, Destiny	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene
Clasby, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Eckart, Ronald	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Clemons, Kaitlyn	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Edinger, Madelyn	Allied Health	Nursing
Coleman, Caroline	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	El-Amin Thompson, Khalil	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Coley, Melissa	Allied Health	Health Science Technology	Epperson, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Computer Engineering Technolog
Collins, Lashanda	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Esham, Taylor	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech
Collins, Ryan	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Eubanks, Alexa	Business	Business Administration
Conner, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Evans, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
Cook, Braden	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	EvansSaintClaire, Antonio	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Coomer, Kyndall	Allied Health	Nursing	Facemyre, Anna	Engineering Technology	Environmental Science Tech
Cornett, Evan	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Farley, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology
Cottongame, Charles	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Farmer, Ashley	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene
Courter, Trenton	Allied Health	Nursing	Farnsworth, Kelsey	Allied Health	Nursing
Cravero, Alexander	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Farthing, Brittany	Allied Health	Nursing
Creech, Derick	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Fawns, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Crisp, Jayna	Allied Health	Nursing	Fender, Autumn	Allied Health	Nursing
Daisuke, Emmanuel	Business	Business Administration	Ferrell, Evan	Allied Health	Nursing
Dalton, Robert	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Fields, James	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech
Darrah, Austin	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Fields, Kristen	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Davidson, Haley	Allied Health	Nursing	Fioretti, Gina	Allied Health	Nursing
Davis, Adrian	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech	Fisher, Benjamin	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Davis, Christian	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Fountain, Shayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Dawson, Savanna	Business	Business Administration	Frazier, Ethan	Business	Business Administration
Dean, Zakery	Allied Health	Radiography	Gagel, Jared	Engineering Technology	Computer Engineering Technolog
Dearing, Kyra	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Gainzar, Jesus	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology
Dee, Justin	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology	Garcia, Noel	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech
Derkach, Zoryana	Business	Business Administration	Gardner, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology
Detillion, Lillian	Allied Health	Nursing	Garland, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Devries, Abigail	Allied Health	Nursing	Garrett, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining
Diop, Erica	Allied Health	Nursing	Gibbs, Veronne	Business	Business Administration
Dittert, Renata	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Gilboy, Julia	Allied Health	Nursing
Dixon, Emily	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Gilliland, Caeleigh	Allied Health	Nursing

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS, Continued

Gipson, Jasmine Gonzalez-Austria, Kevin Goode, Alexys Goodin, Howard Goodley, Alyssa Gray, Paige Greathouse, Deidre Greene, Melanie Greenwell, Richard Gregory, Ethan Griffin, Ayanna Griffith II, Rodney Griffith, Tristan Guerra Velazquez, Kevin Guy, Kyesha Hager, Rachael Haggard, Justin Halcomb, Noah Hall, Aubrie Hall, Donald Hall, Mackenzie Hamilton, Joshua Harless, Madalyn	Allied Health Engineering Technology Allied Health Allied Health Business Allied Health Social & Behavioral Science Allied Health Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Allied Health Engineering Technology Social & Behavioral Science Engineering Technology Business Allied Health Business Allied Health	Nursing Industrial Maintenance Tech Nursing Nursing Business Administration Radiography Interdisc Early Childhood Educ Medical Information Technology Automotive Technology Engineering & Electronics Tech Nursing Industrial Maintenance Tech Education Automotive Technology Administrative Office Tech Nursing Respiratory Therapist Architectural Technology Dental Hygiene Nursing Nursing Nursing Nursing Business Administration	Herring, Daniel Hill, Dalton Holbert, Johnny Holbrook, Kelsey Hollis, Leah Hoover, Emily Hopper, Michael Horn, Jalee Horn, Kayley Hoskins, Grace Houp, Matthew Howell, William Hubble, Allison Hubbs, Lindsey Hudgins, Thomas Hulette, Carey Humphries, Jurney Hutchinson, Riley Janes, Meg Jennings, Jake Jeong, Jinwoo Jikang, Neil Evans Johnson, Camryn	Life & Natural Sciences Engineering Technology Social & Behavioral Science Allied Health Allied Health Business Engineering Technology Allied Health Social & Behavioral Science Allied Health Business Allied Health Engineering Technology Business Engineering Technology Social & Behavioral Science Business Engineering Technology Business Engineering Technology Business Engineering Technology Business Engineering Technology Allied Health Business Engineering Technology	Biotechnology Laboratory Tech Industrial Maintenance Tech Gen Occupational Tech Studies Dental Hygiene Dental Hygiene Business Administration Industrial Maintenance Tech Dental Hygiene Education Surgical Technology Business Administration Radiography Architectural Technology Business Administration Industrial Maintenance Tech Interdisc Early Childhood Educ Business Administration Air Conditioning Technology Business Administration Industrial Maintenance Tech Industrial Maintenance Tech Industrial Maintenance Tech Nursing Business Administration
*		, .	, 0		
,			<u> </u>	2 2	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		2	C ,		e
•					
Harley, Madeline	Allied Health	Radiography	Jolly, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Harper, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Jude, Henry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Harvey, Nathan	Allied Health	Radiography	Keeney, Patricia	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Hassan, Shameem	Life & Natural Sciences Business	Biotechnology Laboratory Tech Business Administration	Keller, Caleb	Engineering Technology Life & Natural Sciences	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Hatter, Whitney Hatton, Leah	Business	Business Administration Business Administration	Kellison, Cassidy Kenley, Brycen	Engineering Technology	Equine Studies Comp Manufacturing & Machining
Hayes, Douglas	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Kidd, Brielle	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Haynes, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Kilburn, Hayley	Allied Health	Nursing
Hayslip, Hunter	Business	Business Administration	King, Christopher	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Hedge, John	Engineering Technology	Environmental Science Tech	Kinkade, Chance	Allied Health	Nursing
Helm, Audrey	Business	Business Administration	Kubay, Yuliya	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Henderson, Dakobe	Business	Business Administration	Kuhn, Eli	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech
Henry, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Lamb, Kyle	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Henry, Zachary	Business	Business Administration	Lambert, Brandi	Allied Health	Nursing
Hensley, Tiffany	Allied Health	Health Science Technology	Landrum, Lauryn	Social & Behavioral Science	Education

Landry, Summer	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Metcalf, Steven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Langford, Crystal	Allied Health	Radiography	Meyer, Erin	Allied Health	Medical Assisting
Laytart, Alexis	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Meza, Isabella	Allied Health	Nursing
Lemay, Dale	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Middleton, Danielle	Allied Health	Nursing
Lemke, Jadon	Engineering Technology	Computer Engineering Technolog	Miller, Kanesha	Social & Behavioral Science	Education
Lenard, Lindsay	Allied Health	Nursing	Mills, Bart	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Levi, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Mitchell, Alex	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Lewis, Cheyenne	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Mitchell, Jack	Business	Business Studies: Supply Chain
Listrom, Luke	Engineering Technology	Environmental Science Tech	Moberly, Derek	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Litteral, Emily	Allied Health	Radiography	Money, Natasha	Business	Business Studies: Supply Chain
Little, Rachel	Allied Health	Nursing	Montoya, Guadalupe	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Little, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech	Moore, Ashley	Allied Health	Nursing
Littral, Jaimie	Allied Health	Nursing	Moore, Destiny	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Lockhart, Cole	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Moraitis, Achilles	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
Lorge-Richmond, Haeli	Business	Business Administration	Morales, Jasmine	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Lowell, Alyssar	Engineering Technology	Architectural Technology	Morales, Katie	Allied Health	Nursing
Lukey, Ethan	Business	Business Administration	Morgan, Greyson	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech
Lukonga, Jean	Engineering Technology	Civil Engineering Technology	Morgan, William	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech
Luttrell, Madison	Allied Health	Nursing	Morris, Katarina	Allied Health	Nursing
Macias, Sandy	Allied Health	Nursing	Moss, Madison	Allied Health	Nursing
Mackey-Halloran, Jane	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech	Muller, Hunter	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Mackison, Cameron	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech	Mullins, Christal	Allied Health	Nursing
Magar, Lal	Engineering Technology	Computer Engineering Technolog	Mullins, Kameryn	Engineering Technology	Construction Technology
Magdaleno, Alexis	Allied Health	Radiography	Muse, Chandler	Allied Health	Nursing
Malicote, Tiffany	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice	Napier, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Architectural Technology
Mankin, Eric	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Nava, Spencer	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech
Manns, Kelly	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice	Navarro, Mayra	Allied Health	Nursing
Marcum, Summer	Allied Health	Nursing	Nedviga, Valeria	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Marshall, Shaye	Allied Health	Orthotics and Prosthetics Tech	Newcomb, William	Social & Behavioral Science	Education
Martin, Michael	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Newell, Daniel	Business	Business Administration
Martinez, Paulina	Engineering Technology	Architectural Technology	Newman, Lauren	Business	Business Administration
Mattox, Gia	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Norris, Edward	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Mayavanga, Marvin	Business	Business Administration	Nutting, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Mayton, Nicole	Allied Health	Nursing	Olin, Megan	Allied Health	Radiography
McAnly, Madison	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Oliver, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
McCardel, Emily	Allied Health	Nursing	Ortega, Vanessa	Allied Health	Nursing
McCloud, Marley	Allied Health	Orthotics and Prosthetics Tech	Ortiz, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
McCormick, Ashleigh	Business	Business Administration	Oster, Lauren	Business	Business Administration
McCubbins, Brittany	Business	Business Administration	Otis, Lyndsey	Allied Health	Medical Assisting
McCullum, Kirstie	Allied Health	Nursing	Overbay, Devan	Allied Health	Nursing
McGlothin, Mikayla	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Pacheco, Melissa	Allied Health	Nursing
Meade, Walter	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Parker, Kobe	Business	Business Administration
Meadows, Jared	Allied Health	Nursing	Parrigin, Samantha	Allied Health	Nursing
Mendenhall, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Partin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Mendoza, Magda	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Patrick, Amanda	Business	Business Administration

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS, Continued

Patrick, Philip	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Day Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Patrick, Philip Pence, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Ray, Jacob Rayburn, Maddux	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Pendergrass, Samuel	Business	Business Studies: Supply Chain	Rees, Brittany	Allied Health	Nursing
0		Computer Aided Drafting/Design	•	Allied Health	· ·
Pennington, Zakary	Engineering Technology	1 0 0	Reid, Reagan	Business	Dental Hygiene Business Administration
Perez, Roberto	Engineering Technology	Computer Engineering Technolog	Rhoads, John		
Perri, Morgan	Allied Health	Nursing	Richardson, Amber	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Perry, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Richardson, Karlee	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Petrie, Ashley	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Richardson, Kayla	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Peveler, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Riggs, Mason	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
Phelps, Tori	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech	Ritchie, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Phillips, Elna	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Roberts, Victoria	Allied Health	Nursing
Pingleton, Brittany	Allied Health	Nursing	Robinson, Brandy	Allied Health	Nursing
Pinkston, Dealize	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Rodriguez Asencio, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Engineering Technolog
Plummer, Lindsay	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Romero mejia De H, Astrid	Allied Health	Nursing
Pope, Jose	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Romine, Chase	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Popiwczak, Ashlyn	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Studies	Rosado, Misty	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Porter, Whitney	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech	Rose, Emma	Allied Health	Radiography
Poteet, Aleatha	Allied Health	Nursing	Ross, Caroline	Allied Health	Nursing
Potts, Ashtynn	Allied Health	Nursing	Royse, Patrick	Allied Health	Nursing
Power, Chandler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Rucker, Angela	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Presnell, Parker	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Russell, Makenna	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene
Price, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Computer Engineering Technolog	Ruzic, Nikolas	Allied Health	Nursing
Puckett, Kristen	Allied Health	Nursing	Said, Shereen	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Puin Gaitan, Diana	Engineering Technology	Civil Engineering Technology	Sams, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
Purcell, Joshua	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Sandefur, Brittany	Allied Health	Nursing
Purvis, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Sanders, McKenna	Allied Health	Nursing
Pyles, Alysa	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Sanders, McKenna	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Quinn, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design	Sauls, Samantha	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech
Quiroz, Jennifer	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Sawyer, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Rai, Madhan	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech	Schreckenhofer, Eli	Allied Health	Nursing
Railey, Brittani	Allied Health	Nursing	Scott, Madison	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Raines, Dakotah	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Scott, Stephanie	Allied Health	Nursing
Rambacher, Evelyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Seay, William	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech
Ramirez Munoz, Jessica	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Shepherd, Thomas	Allied Health	Nursing
Ramirez, Alexis	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Sheward, Shay	Allied Health	Nursing
Ramos, Clarc	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Short, Shawn	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Ratliff, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Shuck, Elliot	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Ratliff, Macy	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Silkovska, Tetyana	Allied Health	Nursing
, 1.200	B				

Sills, Emma	Allied Health	Health Science Technology	Turney, Eric	Allied Health	Orthotics and Prosthetics Tech
Simmons, Quentin	Business	Business Administration	Tyson, Cole	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
Sims, Anna	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Vajdle, Tara	Allied Health	Nursing
Skaggs, Blake	Allied Health	Nursing	Valdivia, Anderson	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech
Sledd, Alex	Business	Business Administration	Valle, Jose	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Sloan, Tabitha	Allied Health	Nursing	Valle-Cortes, Denia	Allied Health	Nursing
Smith, Addison	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Vandelinde, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Architectural Technology
Smith, Annie	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice	VanHoose, Justin	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Smith, Justin	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Vela Vasquez, Nikki	Social & Behavioral Science	Education
Smith, Kara	Allied Health	Nursing	Villagrana Clark, Jessica		Dental Hygiene
Smith, Lauren	Allied Health	Nursing	Vinagrana Clark, ressica Vivian, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Smith, Michael	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Vogl, Kaylee	Allied Health	Nursing
Smith, Whitley	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Waldrup, Jared	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Smoot, Justin	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Wallace, Mia	Engineering Technology	Architectural Technology
Songstad, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Environmental Science Tech	Walls, Kadence	Business	Business Administration
Sowder, Cieanna	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Walton, Kylie	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Sowders, Richard		Industrial Maintenance Tech	Ward, Ryan	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Civil Engineering Technology
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Engineering Technology		-	Allied Health	
Sparks, James	Engineering Technology	Architectural Technology	Warden, Georgia		Nursing
Spaulding, Jalen	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Warfield, Jessica	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Spears, Kasey	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Warner, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Stamper, Amy	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene	Warren, Nicholas	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Steele, Jasmine	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Wassmann, Emma	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Stephens, Jack	Business	Business Administration	Watson, Lindsay	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Stickler, Brittany	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice	Webb, Kyle	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Stidam, Morgan	Allied Health	Radiography	Wellman, Rachael	Allied Health	Dental Hygiene
Stone, Michaela	Allied Health	Nursing	Werkheiser, Karley	Allied Health	Nursing
Studler, Claire	Business	Business Administration	West, Tyler	Business	Graphic Design & Library Tech
Sturgill, Brandon	Business	Business Studies: Supply Chain	Westerfield, Angela	Allied Health	Nursing
Suter, Jalisa	Allied Health	Nursing	Whitaker, Alexandria	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Sutton, Matthew	Life & Natural Sciences	Biotechnology Laboratory Tech	White, Ryan	Business	Business Administration
Swicegood, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	White, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Architectural Technology
Tapp, Brooke	Allied Health	Radiography	Whitlock, Shiann	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Tapp, Nathan	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Wiese, Ashlee	Allied Health	Nursing
Taylor, Olivia	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Wiley, Carrie	Business	Business Administration
Terada, Hiroto	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Studies	Willen, Tyler	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Terry, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Willhoite, Emmerson	Engineering Technology	Environmental Science Tech
Terry, Reece	Engineering Technology	Integrated Engineering Tech	Williams, Edwin	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Thomas, Michal	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Williams, Jaques	Business	Business Administration
Tucker, Cody	Business	Business Administration	Williams, Johan	Engineering Technology	Architectural Technology
Tucker, Lucas	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Williams, Trinity	Life & Natural Sciences	Equine Studies
Turley, Chelsea	Allied Health	Nursing	Williams, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Turley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Willoughby, Cadence	Allied Health	Radiography
Turner, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Wittwer, Cody	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
Turner, Josie	Allied Health	Nursing	Wittwer, Cody	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
			-		

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science - KCTCS, Continued

Wright, Donald Engineering Technology Computer and Information Tech Yeary, Joshua Allied Health Nursing
Wyatt, Anna Business Business Administration Zorich, Emily Allied Health Dental Hygiene
Yanyi, Rosine Allied Health Nursing

Total KCTCS AAS: 501

Associate in Fine Arts - KCTCS

Boyd, Layne Humanities Filmmaking and Cinematic Art Thompson, Callie Humanities Filmmaking and Cinematic Art Parrish, James Humanities Associate in Fine Arts-Theatre

Total KCTCS AFA: 3

Grand Total Credentials -

Bluegrass Community and Technical College: 3,002

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Adams, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ashley, Andrew	Business	Business Transfer
Addison, Tiffany	Business	General Business	Ashley, Peyton	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Addison, Tiffany	Business	Management	Atcher, Ben	Business	Supervisory Management
Adkins, Zander	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Atcher, Ben	Business	Management
Aguero Romero, Juan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Atcher, Ben	Business	General Business
Aguero Romero, Juan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Atiyani, Hamza	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Alford, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Ayala, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Alford, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Bailey, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Alford, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Bailey, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Alford, Lillian	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Bailey, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Alford, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Baize, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Allen, Carter	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Baker, Breanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Allen, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Ball, Andrew	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Allen, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Ballard, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Allers, Bethany	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach	Ballard, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Alvarez, Steven	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Ballard, Gavin	Business	Accounting
Alvarez, Steven	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Ballard, Gavin	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Alvor, Erick	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Ballman, Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Alvor, Erick	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Bannick, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr
Alvor, Erick	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Bannick, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Alvor, Erick	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Bannick, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic
Amrhein, James	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Barbour, Quintez	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Amrhein, James	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Barnes, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Amrhein, James	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Barzee, Maycie	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Anders, Hailey	Business	General Business	Bass, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Anderson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Bateman, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Angus, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bates, Colby	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Anthony, Naomi	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Bauereiss, Leehan	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Anthony, Naomi	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Baxter, Lily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Apple, Isabella	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Bays, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Apple, Isabella	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Bays, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Apple, Isabella	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Bays, Holden	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Apted, Dorothy	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Beaven, Byron	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Aranda, Manuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Beaven, Byron	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
Aranda, Manuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Beaven, Byron	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
Armstrong, Katelyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Beaven, Byron	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Armstrong, William	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Beaven, Byron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II
Armstrong, William	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Beaven, Connor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II

Student, Program, Concentration

Beaven, Connor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Booker, Amber	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Beaven, Connor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Boone, David	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Becerra, Sarah	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Boudreau, Kameron	Business	Public Leadership
Bell, Bayley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Boudreau, Kameron	Business	Management
Bell, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Bowley, Carl	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician
Bell, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Bowman, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Bell, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Bowman, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Bennett, Aron	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Bowman, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Bennett, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Bowman, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Bennett, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Bowman, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Bennett, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Boyer, Ian	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Benningfield, Braxton	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Braden, Kayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Benningfield, Maggie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bradley, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Benz, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Brady, Johnny	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Beres, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Brady, Johnny	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Berry, Claire	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Brady, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Bertram, Raymon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Brady, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Bertram, Raymon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Brady, William	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Betz, Alyssa	Business	General Business	Brandenburg, Griffin	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician
Bey, Lakiesha	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Brandenburg, Griffin	Engineering Technology	Computer Assisted Drafter
Bey, Lakiesha	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Brandenburg, Griffin	Engineering Technology	Detailer
Bey, Lakiesha	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Bratcher, Austin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Bido Rosario, Yohalicia	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Bratcher, Matt	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Bido Rosario, Yohalicia	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Bratcher, Matt	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Binggeli, Angela	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Bratcher, Matt	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Bivens, Brodric	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Breitenfeld, Dustin	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Blackwell, Angelina	Business	Supervisory Management	Breitenfeld, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Blair, Kenneth	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Breitenfeld, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Blake, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Brindle, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Blanchet, Rylie	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Brinker, Kaia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bland, James	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Brock, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Bland, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Brock, Kylie	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Bland, James	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Brown, Danielle	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Blandford, Shelby	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Brown, Kamryn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Blevins, Aarom	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Brown, K'jhanae	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Boblitt, Marcus	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Brown, K'jhanae	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Boehman, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Brown, K'jhanae	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Boggs, Kristopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Brown, Rebecca	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter

Brown, Robert	Engineering Technology	Computer Assisted Drafter	Campbell, William	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Brown, Robert	Engineering Technology	Detailer	Campbell, William	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Brown, Robert	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant	Cannon, Hailie	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Brown, Robert	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician	Cantrell, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Brownfield, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Carby, Chelsey	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Brownfield, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Carey, Dnessa	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Browning, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Carman, Colten	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Browning, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Carnes, Haylee	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Bruce, Waylon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Carnes, Haylee	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Bruce, Waylon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Carney, Lance	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Bruner, Corbin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Carpenter, Debra	Business	Receptionist
Bryan, William	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Carpenter, Jackson	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Bryan, William	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Carr, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Bryant, Gavin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Carr, Deborah	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Bryant, Tressia	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Carroll, David	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Bryant, Tressia	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Carter, Cash	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Bryant, Tressia	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Casteel, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Buckman, Caleb	Business	Supervisory Management	Castello, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Buckman, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Castillo, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Buckman, Cameron	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Castillo, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Buckman, Cameron	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	,	Business	Supervisory Management
Buckman, Cameron	c c c,	1	Castleman, Ryley	Business	General Business
*	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Castleman, Ryley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bunch, Jonathan	Engineering Technology		Cecil, Lindsey		
Bunch, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Cecil, William	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Burba, Bradford	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Cedillo, Teresa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Burchett, Roy	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Chang, Jason	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Burden, Caitlyn	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Chang, Jason	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Burden, Caitlyn	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Chang, Jason	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Burden, Jordan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Chang, Jason	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Burden, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Chapman, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler
Burger, Angela	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Chaudhary, Kenis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Burgin, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Chaudhary, Kenis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Burriss, Allie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Chesser, Dewayne	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Byrd, Brett	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lv II	Childress, Kaylee	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Byrnes, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Childs, Brandy	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Byrnes, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Churchill, Maliah	Business	Public Leadership
Cable, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Claise, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Cable, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Claise, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech Lv I
Caccam Jr, Felix	Engineering Technology	Communications Technician	Claise, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician
Caccam Jr, Felix	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Clan, Bridgette	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Calloway, Amber	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Clan, Bridgette	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Calloway, Leah	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Clark, Adam	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Cambron, Dillon	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Clark, Bethany	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Campbell, Asia	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Clark, Caden	Business	General Business
Campbell, Asia	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Clark, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I

Student, Program, Concentration

Clark, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Cooper, Lydia	Business	Supervisory Management
Clark, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Cooper, Lydia	Business	Human Resource Management
Clark, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Cooper, Lydia	Business	Management
Clark, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Cooper, Lydia	Business	Public Leadership
Clark, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Cooper, Zachary	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Claudio Reyes, Melanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Corbin, Landin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Clayton, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Corbin, Landin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Clayton, William	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Cordle, Weston	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Clayton, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Cordle, Weston	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician
Clemons III, Joseph	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Cordle, Weston	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician
Clemons III, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Cornett, Jillian	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Clevidence, Javion	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Coulter, Anthony	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Cline, Kaitlyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Coulter, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Cline, Kaitlyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Coulter, Malia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cline, Kelsie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Covert, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Clontz, Mickey	Business	General Business	Craig, Kinley	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Clontz, Mickey	Business	Small Business Management	Craig, Tralin	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Coffey, Kenneth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Crain, Destiny	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Coffey, Kenneth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Crain, Destiny	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Coffman, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Crawford, Cameron	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Coffman, Trenten	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Croley, Connor	Business	General Business
Coffman, Trenten	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Cruz, Easton	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Coffman, Trenten	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Culver, Jessica	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Cole, Jasmine	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Culver, Jessica	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Collins, Hanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Culver, Jessica	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Colon, Taina	Business	Supervisory Management	Cundiff, Hannah	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Colon, Taina	Business	Team Leadership	Cundiff, Hannah	Business	Management
Colon, Taina	Business	Management	Cundiff, Hannah	Business	Public Leadership
Colon, Taina	Business	General Business	Cundiff, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Colville, Jazmin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cundiff, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Comp, Eric	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Cundiff, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Comstock, Josh	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Curl, Elizabeth	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Comstock, Josh	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Curry, Daven	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Connors, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Curry, Haylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cook, Emilee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Curtsinger, Dakota	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician
Cook, Taliyah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Curtsinger, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Coomes, Brandy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Curtsinger, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Cooper, Lydia	Business	Team Leadership	Dailey, Derrick	Business	General Business

Dang, Hoang	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Drake, Samuel	Business	Accounting
Dang, Hoang	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Drake, Samuel	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Darnall, Garett	Business	Supervisory Management	Drane, Richard	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Davenport, David	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Drane, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Davenport, David	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Drosity, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Davenport, Tammy	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Druen, Breanna	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Davis, Andrew	Business	Team Leadership	Druen, Breanna	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Davis, Andrew	Business	Supervisory Management	Druen, Riley	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Davis, Andrew	Business	Management	Drury III, Craig	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Davis, Beau	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Drury III, Craig	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Davis, James	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Drury III, Craig	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Davis, Joellen	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Duckett, Trevor	Business	General Business
Davis, Joellen	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Dudley, Alyssa	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Dean, Alyssa	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Duncan-Virgo, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Dean, Alyssa	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Dunn, Madison	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Dean, Alyssa Dean, Alyssa	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Durbin, Allyson	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Dean, Dillon	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Durbin, Allyson	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Decker, Aaron	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Durbin, Mikael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Decker, Aaron	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Durling, Aaron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Decker, Brennen	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Durrance, Corbin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Deel, Mary	Business	Supervisory Management	Duvall, Madison	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Deel, Mary	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Earnest, Kayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Psychiatric Mental Health Tech
Deel, Mary	Business	General Business	Earnest, Kayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach
Deering, Ava	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ebilane, Shaina	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Demar, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Edelen, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Demar, James	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Edelen, Lawrence	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Demuth, Erica	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Edelen, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Dennis, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Edmonds, Cole	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Dennison, Keyten	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Edmonds, Cole	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Derks, Christina	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac	Edmonds, Cole	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Devine, James	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Edwards, Joshua	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Devine, James Devine, Jessica	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac	Edwards, Joshua Edwards, Luke	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Dial, Brittnee		e 1	· ·	0 0	*
,	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Edwards, Sarah	Engineering Technology Allied Health	A+ Prep Medicaid Nurse Aide
Diaz, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Edwards, Sydney		Medicaid Nurse Aide
Diaz, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Ellegert, Crystal	Allied Health	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Diaz, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Elliott, Devon	Engineering Technology	
Diaz, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Elliott, Devon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Ditto, Jasmine	Business	Business Transfer	Embry, Amy	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Ditto, Jasmine	Business	Management	Embry, Austin	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Ditto, Jasmine	Business	Public Leadership	Embry, Austin	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Dodson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Embry, Austin	Social & Behavioral Science	Computer Forensics
Donahue, Carolyn	Business	Management	Emmons, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Dossett, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Emmons, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Dossett, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Erickson, Richard	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Downs, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Erickson, Richard	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic

Student, Program, Concentration

Erizer, Camden	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Followell, John	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Erizer, Camden	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Fortenberry, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Erizer, Camden	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Fortenberry, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Essex, Preston	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Fowler, Braylin	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Evans, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Fox, Kraven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Evans, Natasha	Business	Supervisory Management	Francis, James	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Evans, Natasha	Business	Team Leadership	Franklin, Celeste	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Ewing, Bradyn	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	French, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Exler, Brady	Business	General Business	Frizzle, Robert	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Fain, Austin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Frizzle, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Farmer, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Frizzle, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Fax, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Frye, Savannah	Business	Administrative
Fay, Nova	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Frye, Savannah	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk
Fay, Nova	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Frye, Savannah	Business	Integrated Office Skills
Fay, Nova	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Frye, Savannah	Business	Receptionist
Fay, Nova	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Frye, Tina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Feather, Amanda	Business	General Business	Fugate, Courtney	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Fenech, Angela	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Fulkerson, Atlas	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Fenech, Angela	Business	Public Leadership	Fulkerson, Kelsey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fenech, Angela	Business	Management	Fulkerson, Michael	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Figg, Latisha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Furmon, Kyon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Finch, Vernie	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech Lv I	Gabhart, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Finch, Vernie	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech LvII	Gagne, Braden	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Finch, Vernie	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician	Gainer, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Finch, Vernie	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Gainer, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Finney, Austin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Gainer, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Firment, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Galeener, Sylvia	Business	Supervisory Management
Firment, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Galeener, Sylvia	Business	Management
Fish, Jessica	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Galloway, Aaron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Fitts, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Garagnani, Devan	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Fleenor, Autumn	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Garagnani, Devan	Business	Data Entry Operator
Floyd, Shawna	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Garagnani, Devan	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee
Fockler, Bronson	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Garcia, Audree	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Fogle, Josiah	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Garcia, Audree	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Follmer, Mark	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Garrett, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
Follmer, Mark	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Garrett, Miranda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Follmer, Mark	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Garrett, Timothy	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Follmer, Mark	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Garrison, Miranda	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician

Garrison, Miranda	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Graves, Cambron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Garza, Antonio	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Green, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Garza, Antonio	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Green, Jack	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Garza, Antonio	Engineering Technology	Web Programmer	Green, Jason	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Gentry, Erica	Business	Team Leadership	Green, Maylea	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Geoghegan, Mya	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Greenwell, Hailey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Geran, Noah	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Greenwell, Makenna	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Geran, Noah	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Greer, Christopher	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Geran, Noah	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Gribbins, William	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Geran, Noah	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Griffith, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Gilbert, Christina	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Grimes, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Gilbert, Christina	Business	General Business	Guajardo, Juan	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Gilbert, Christina	Business	Management	Guajardo, Juan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Gilbert, Christina	Business	Supervisory Management	Guajardo, Juan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Gilpin, Jackson	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Gutierrez Cordon, Erika	c c.	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Girton, Kristy	Business	Public Leadership	Hagan, Isaac	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Glass, Zackary	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Hagan, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Glover, Brandy	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Hagan, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Godsey, Michael	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Hager, Cade	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Godsey, Michael	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hager, Cade	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Goff, Caitlyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Hager, Cade	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Goldsmith, Caitlin	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Hahn, Cynthia	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Goldsmith, Janie	Business	General Business	Hale, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Goldsmith, Janie	Business	Management	Hale, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Goldsmith, Janie	Business	Supervisory Management	Hale, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Gonzales, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hall, Antonio	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician
Goode, Brian	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Hamilton, Carter	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Goode, Brian	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Hamilton, Carter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Goode, Brian	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Hamilton, Carter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Goode, Brian	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Hamilton, Emma	Business	Administrative
Goodman, Trey	Business	General Business	Hamilton, Emma	Business	Integrated Office Skills
Goodwin, Logan	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Hamilton, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Goodwin, Logan	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Hamilton, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Gordon, Kasey	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Hardesty, Kayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gordon, William	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Hardesty, Trey	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Gorham, Jakob	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant	Hardesty, Trey	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Gorham, Jakob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Hardesty, Trey	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Gosnell, Shelby	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Hardin, Blake	Business	General Business
Gosnell, Shelby	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Hardin, Blake	Business	Public Leadership
Gosser, Logan	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Ly II	Hardin, Jayden	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Gosser, Logan	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lv II Ind Auto & Robotics Tech LvI I	Hardin, Logan	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Gossett, Liam			Hargan, Pamela	Allied Health	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Engineering Technology Allied Health	A+ Prep	Hargan, Pameia Harp, Joshua		Medical Receptionist Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech Lv I
Gould, Emily		Electrocardiographic & Cardiac ARC Cutter	•	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech LvII Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech LvII
Gowen, Nolan	Engineering Technology		Harp, Joshua	Engineering Technology	
Grape, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Harp, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician

Student, Program, Concentration

Harrell, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Herns, Tavon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Harrell, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Herns, Tavon	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Hart, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Heron, Tiffany	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Hart, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Hess, Sawyer	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Hassan, Said	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech	Hicks, Amanda	Business	Real Estate Residential
Hatfield, Jannye	Business	Human Resource Management	Hicks, Amber	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hatfield, Jannye	Business	Team Leadership	Hicks, Colin	Business	General Business
Havens, Leva	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Hicks, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Havens, Leva	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Hicks, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Havens, Leva	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Hilbert, Jaydon	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Hawkins, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Hill, Cheryl	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Hawkins, Alexis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Hill, John	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Hawkins, Alexis	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hill, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Hawkins, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Ho, Lillian	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Hawks, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Ho, Lillian	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Hay, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hodge, Chaeli	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Haycraft, Caitlin	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Hodge, Joshua	Business	General Business
Hayes, Mackenzie	Business	Supervisory Management	Hofmeister, Grant	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician
Hayes, William	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hohman, Daniel	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Headrick, Derek	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Hopkins, Candice	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Helms, Drake	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Hornbeck, Nolan	Business	General Business
Henderson, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Hornbeck, Nolan	Business	Business Transfer
Henderson, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Horton, Roger	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Henderson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Hoskinson, Alan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Henderson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Hoskinson, Alan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Henderson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Hottinger, Brooke	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Henderson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	House, Curtis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Henderson, Kaycee	Business	Public Leadership	House, Curtis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Henderson, Kaycee	Business	General Business	House, Kaylee	Business	Business Transfer
Henning, Ellysa	Business	Advanced Business Admin	House, Kaylee	Business	General Business
Henriott, Cody	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Howell, Calea	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Henriott, Cody	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Howell, Cheyenne	Business	Team Leadership
Herbert, Sadie	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Howell, Cheyenne	Business	Supervisory Management
Hernandez Soto, Isaac	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Howell, Cheyenne	Business	Public Leadership
Hernandez, Alexzander	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Howell, Cheyenne	Business	Human Resource Management
Hernandez, Alexzander	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Huff, Emma	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hernandez, Oscar	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Huffman, Landyn	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Herns, Tavon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Humkey, John	Engineering Technology	Mobile Apps Developer

Humkey, John	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Jury, Lori	Business	Public Leadership
Humkey, John	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Kane, Madison	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Humkey, John	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Karnes, Steve	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech LvII
Humkey, John	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Karnes, Steve	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech Lv I
Humphrey, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Karnes, Steve	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician
Humphrey, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Keesee, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Huntsberger, Waylon	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Keesee, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Huntt, Carolyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Keesee, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Hutchins, Joseph	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Keith, Carl	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Huynh, Nam	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Kelley, Jarrett	Business	General Business
Huynh, Quentin	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Kelley, Jarrett	Business	Supervisory Management
Huynh, Quentin	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Kelley, Justin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Isaac, Quasiem	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Kennedy, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Jackson, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Kennedy, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Jackson, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Kennedy, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Jefferson, Daivon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Kennedy, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Jeffires, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Kennedy, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Jennings, Maggie	Business	General Business	Kerr, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant
Johnson, Abraham	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Key, April	Business	Public Leadership
Johnson, Abraham	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Killensworth, Nicolas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Johnson, Abraham	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Killensworth, Nicolas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Johnson, Brenna	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Kim, Bo	Business	Catering
Johnson, Carly	Business	Management	Kim, Bo	Business	Fundamentals of Culinary Arts
Johnson, Carly	Business	General Business	Kincaid, James	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Johnson, Demetria	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	King, Aaron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Johnson, Isabella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	King, Aaron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Johnson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	King, Aaron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Johnson, James	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Kirkland, John	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Johnson, Liam	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Knight, Luke	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Johnson, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Knopp, John	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Johnson, Samantha	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Kobbins, James	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Johnson, Tanner	Business	Business Transfer	Kreiztin, Nora	Business	Fundamentals of Culinary Arts
Johnson, Tanner	Business	General Business	Kuhn, Quetashia	Business	General Business
Jones, Curtis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Kuhn, Quetashia	Business	Human Resource Management
Jones, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Lacart, Damarion	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Jones, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Lacy, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Jones, Eric	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Lacy, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Jones, Hudson	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Lafollette, David	Business	General Business
Jones, Sheldon	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Lafollette, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Judd, Audrey	Business	General Business	Lafollette, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Jurcak, Gavin	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Lafollette, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Jury III, Donald	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Lafollette, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Jury III, Donald	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Lambert, Brent	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Jury III, Donald	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Lamkin, Lucas	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Jury, Lori	Business	General Business	Lamkin, Ruby	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn

Student, Program, Concentration

Lamkin, Ruby	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Loose, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Lancaster, Chad	Business	Management	Loose, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Lancaster, Chad	Business	General Business	Loose, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Langford, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Loose, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Lanham, Adrian	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Loose, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Lanham, Hayden	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Loose, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Lawson, Austin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Lopez, Paula	Business	General Business
Lawson, Tristan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Lowery, Shyenne	Business	General Business
Lawson, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Lowery, Shyenne	Business	Supervisory Management
Lay, Lisa	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Lucas, William	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Layman, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Lugenbeal, Mark	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler
Layman, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Lugenbeal, Mark	Engineering Technology	Architectural Designer
Layman, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Lum Kin, Klyne	Business	Data Entry Operator
Leach, Brittney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lundy, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Leake, Carlie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lyons, John	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
Lee, Kristina	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Lyons, John	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Lemarr, Delbert	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Lyvers, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Lepora, Donovan	Business	General Business	Lyvers, Rylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Lewis, Antjuan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Mabini, Gloria	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Lewis, Holly	Business	Data Entry Operator	Mabini, Gloria	Business	Management
Lewis, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Macfarlane, Clara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lewis, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Web Programmer	Madriaga, Holden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Libby, Richard	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac	Madriaga, Holden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Limon Coronado, Edwing	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Magruder, Amelia	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Litton, David	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Major, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Livers, Andrew	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Major, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Livers, Jakoby	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Maldonado, David	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Livers, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Marcum, Abigail	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Livers, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Marcum, Abigail	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Lobb, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Marcum, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Logsdon, Bryan	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Marcum, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Logsdon, Caleb	Business	General Business	Marcum, Magdalene	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Logsdon, Cayden	Business	Management	Marrs, Elijah	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Logsdon, Cayden	Business	Supervisory Management	Martin, James	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Logsdon, Gage	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Martin, Josef	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Logsdon, Rebecca	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler	Martin, Micah	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Logsdon, Shelby	Business	General Business	Massey, Audrey	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Long, Jennifer	Business	General Business	Matherly, Anderson	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician

Mattingly, Aaryka	Business	Management	McCoy, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	Hybrid & Electric Vehicle Tech
Mattingly, Aaryka	Business	Public Leadership	McCoy, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Mattingly, Adam	Business	Management	McCreary, Brett	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Mattingly, Adam	Business	General Business	McCreary, Brett	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Mattingly, Adam	Business	Small Business Management	McDonald, Mary	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Mattingly, Andrew	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	McDonald, Nathanael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Mattingly, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	McFayden, Kamry	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Mattingly, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	McGaugh, Davis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Mattingly, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	McGee, Abigail	Business	Business Transfer
Mattingly, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	McGirk, Gloria	Business	General Business
Mattingly, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	McGirk, Gloria	Business	Supervisory Management
Mattingly, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	McGlothlin, Belren	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Mattingly, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	McGlothlin, Belren	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Mattingly, Dane	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	McGlothlin, Belren	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Mattingly, David	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	McGovern, Vincent	Business	Public Leadership
Mattingly, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	McGovern, Vincent	Business	Supervisory Management
Mattingly, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	McGovern, Vincent	Business	Team Leadership
Mattingly, Gannon	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	McMillan, Conrad	Business	Management
Mattingly, Gannon	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Meadors, Kahlia	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Mattingly, Gannon	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Means Jr, Clifford	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Mattingly, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Meier, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Mattingly, Jason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Meier, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Mattingly, Karli	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mercer, Carson	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Mattingly, William	Business	General Business	Meredith, Austin	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Mauk, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Meredith, Madison	Business	Public Leadership
Mauk, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Meredith, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Mauk, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Meredith, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
May, David	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Meskowsky, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
May, David	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Meskowsky, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
May, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Meyers, Jocelyn	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
May, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Middleton, Amy	Business	General Business
May, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Middleton, Amy	Business	Supervisory Management
May, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Mihelic, Kyle	Business	Management
May, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Mihelic, Kyle	Business	Public Leadership
Mays, Kelsey	Business	Public Leadership	Milam, Randall	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Mays, Phillip	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Milburn, Jake	Engineering Technology	Web Server Administrator
Mays, Phillip	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Milby, Autumn	Business	General Business
Mays, Phillip	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Milby, Autumn	Business	Public Leadership
Mays, Phillip	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Miles, Barry	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
McAdams, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Miles, Barry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
McAdams, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Miles, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
McCauley, Judah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Miles, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
McClure, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Miles, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
McConnell, Billy	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Miles, Matthew	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
McConnell, Billy	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Miles, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Meconnen, Diny	Boolar & Benavioral Science	Law Emolecment	wines, watthew	Lingineering reciniology	maderial Mainten Lieeti Meeli

Student, Program, Concentration

Miles, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Morgeson, Isabella	Business	Data Entry Operator
Miles, Thomas	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Morley, Kaden	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler
Millay, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Morris, Robert	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Miller, Jenifer	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Morrison, Riley	Business	General Business
Miller, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Morrison, Riley	Business	Management
Miller, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Morrison, Riley	Business	Supervisory Management
Miller, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Morrison, Shanedra	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Miller, Lincoln	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Motley, Richard	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking
Miller, Megan	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Mudd, James	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Miller, Megan	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Mudd, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Milliner, Sarah	Business	General Business	Mudd, Travis	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Milliner, Sarah	Business	Management	Mueller, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Minichiello, Karina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mulford, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Minton, Channon	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician	Mulford, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Mohr, Paige	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mullins, Angel	Business	Management
Molgaard, Brian	Business	Management	Mullins, Angel	Business	Supervisory Management
Molgaard, Brian	Business	Supervisory Management	Mullins, Mahaleigh	Business	General Business
Montgomery, John	Business	General Business	Murcko, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Montgomery, John	Business	Management	Murcko, Joseph	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Moody, James	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Murcko, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Moody, James	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Murphy, Ava	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Moody, James	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Muse, Saeda	Business	General Business
Moody, James	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Muse, Saeda	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Moody, James	Engineering Technology	Agriculture Equip Mech Helper	Myers, Evan	Business	General Business
Moore, Crystal	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Nall, Bryar-Lee	Business	General Business
Moore, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Nall, Bryar-Lee	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Moore, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Nall, Kaylee	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Moore, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Nalley, Amy	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Moore, John	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler	Nalley, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Moore, John	Engineering Technology	Computer Assisted Drafter	Nalley, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Moore, Landen	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Nanney, Chuck	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Moore, Zackery	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Neary, Johnathan	Business	General Business
Moreno, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Neff, Angel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Moreno, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Nelson, Charles	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Morgan, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Nelson, Charles	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Morgan, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Nelson, Joseph	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Morgan, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Newby, Zakias	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Morgan, Lyndon	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Newcomb, Jessica	Business	General Business

Newman, Mekayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Palm, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Newton, Victoria	Business	Data Entry Operator	Palm, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Nguafac, George	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Palm, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Nicholson, Lance	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Parsons, Adrian	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Nickell, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Network Technologies Spcialist	Parsons, Adrian	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Patterson, Christian	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Patterson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Patterson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Patterson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Patterson, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant
Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Patterson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Assisted Drafter
Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Patterson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Detailer
Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Patterson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant
Nisbet, Aislynn	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Patterson, Jocelyn	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Nix, Susan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Patterson, Kayla	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Noble, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Patterson, Kayla	Business	Management
	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide		Business	•
Norris, Taylor	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide Medicaid Nurse Aide	Patterson, Kayla		Public Leadership
Norton, Kaley			Patterson, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Agriculture Equip Mech Helper
Norton, Kayley	Business	General Business	Patterson, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
Norvang, Yasmine	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Patterson, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Numann, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Patterson, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Obannon, Travis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Pawley, William	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Obryan, Donavan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Peavler, Luke	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
O'Bryant, Sarabeth	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Peavler, Luke	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
O'Bryant, Sarabeth	Business	Accounting	Peavler, Luke	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
O'Connell, Kalynn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Peavler, Luke	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
O'Daniel, Alisha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Peavler, Luke	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
O'Daniel, Dillan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Peavler, Luke	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
O'Daniel, Dillan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Peck, Logan	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
O'Daniel, Dillan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Peck, Logan	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic
Odaniel, Finnian	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Peck, Logan	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr
Ogburn, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Peniston, David	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Ogburn, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Peniston, David	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Ogburn, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Peniston, David	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Ogburn, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Peniston, David	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Osbourne, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Pepper-Wiseman, Niekolius	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Osbourne, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Pepper-Wiseman, Niekolius	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Osman, Skyler	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Perry, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Osman, Skyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Perry, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Overton, Anita	Business	Data Entry Operator	Perry, Steven	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Owens, Nathyn	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Petraska, Morgan	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Paddack, Sandan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Petraska, Morgan	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Paddack, Sandan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Pfeister, Kendal	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Paddack, Sandan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Phillips, Alexander	Business	Human Resource Management
Page, Noah	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Phillips, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
<i>5</i> ,	2 2 8		1 /	2 2 6,	

Student, Program, Concentration

Phillips, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Ramsey, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Phillips, Joseph	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Ramsey, Landon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Pickering, Vance	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Ramsey, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Pickerrell, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Ramsey, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Pickerrell, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Randles, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Pickerrell, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Rando, Christian	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Pierce, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Ranschaert, Rachel	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee
Pike, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Ranschaert, Rachel	Business	General Business
Plaisance, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Ratliff, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Pleasant, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Ray, Katie	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Pleasant, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Ray, William	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Pleasant, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Raymer, Logan	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Plough, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Raymer, Logan	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Poole, Michelle	Business	Catering	Reardon, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Poole, Michelle	Business	Fundamentals of Culinary Arts	Redmon, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Porter, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Redmon, Stone	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Porter, Sara	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler	Redmond, Cierra	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Portschell, Irv	Business	General Business	Reevey, Gabrielle	Business	General Business
Powell, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Reevey, Gabrielle	Business	Supervisory Management
Powell, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Reevey, Gabrielle	Business	Team Leadership
Powell, Gary	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Reid, Griffin	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant
Price, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Reneau, Brian	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Price, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic	Reneau, Brian	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Price, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Reneau, Brian	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Price, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Reneau, Brian	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Prichard, Mackenzie	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac	Reneau, Brian	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Priddy, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Reneau, Brian	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Pringle, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Reynolds, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Proctor, Mark	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Reynolds, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Proctor, Mark	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Reynolds, William	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Proctor, Mark	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Reynolds, William	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Proctor, Mark	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Reynolds, Xion	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Proctor, Mark	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Reza Salinas, Jose	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Puckett, Keaton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Rhodes, Travis	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Raizor, Eulala	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Rhodes, Travis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Ramp, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic	Rhodes, Travis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Ramp, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II	Richard, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Ramp, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Richardson, Haley	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac

Riddle, Riley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Rogers, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Rients, Jacob	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Rogers, Marilyn	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Riggs, Anna	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Rosenberger, Catherine	Business	Business Transfer
Riggs, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Ross, Amanda	Business	Administrative
Riggs, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Ross, Amanda	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk
Riggs, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Ross, Amanda	Business	Integrated Office Skills
Riggs, Keaton	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Ross, Amanda	Business	Receptionist
Riggs, Keaton	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Roth, Adam	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Rigney, Amara	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Roth, Adam	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Riley, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Roth, Adam	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Riley, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Roth, Marie	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Risinger, Kassie	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Rucker, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Risinger, Kassie	Business	Human Resource Management	Rucker, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Risinger, Kassie	Business	Management	Rucker, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Risinger, Nolan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Rucker, Travis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Ritchie, Abigail	Business	Team Leadership	Ruggles, Dakota	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Rivera, Diane	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Ruggles, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Robbins, Diana	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Runner, Clayton	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Roberts, Edwin	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Ryan, Ceryniti	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Robertson, Christopher	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Ryan, Richard	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
· •	c c.	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Ryan, Richard	0 0	Computer Tech Basic
Robertson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	• •	Engineering Technology	1
Robertson, Christopher	Engineering Technology		Ryan, Richard	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Robertson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Ryan, Richard	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Robertson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Saling, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Robertson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Sallee, Kelton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Robertson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Sallee, Kelton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Robertson, Creighton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Sallee, Kelton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Robertson, Javier	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Sallee, Kelton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Robertson, John Paul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Saltmarsh, Seth	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Robertson, John Paul	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Saltmarsh, Seth	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Robertson, John Paul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Saltmarsh, Seth	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Robertson, Shaemus	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Sanchez Santos, Adrian	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech Lv I
Robinson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Sanchez Santos, Adrian	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech LvII
Robinson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech LvII	Sanchez Santos, Adrian	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician
Robinson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Sanders, Ashley	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Robinson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Sandoval, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Roche-Melendez, David	0 0	Electronics Technician	Santos, Lydia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rockwell, Logan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Sapp, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Rockwell, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Sapp, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Rodriguez Aguiar, Laura	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Sareyka, Henry	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Rodriguez, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Savoy, Rhonda	Business	Supervisory Management
Roehm, Luke	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Scarbrough, Adam	Engineering Technology	Communications Technician
Roehm, Luke	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Scarbrough, Adam	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician
Rogers, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Schaal, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Rogers, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Schaffner, Martin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I

Student, Program, Concentration

0.1.00	D : : T 1 1	* 1 · · · · · PI · · · · · * · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	G' 1 . G F	D :	F 1 . W 111 I
Schaffner, Martin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Singleton, Colin	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Schaffrick, Carl	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Sisk, Cayton	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Schramm, Brian	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Skaggs, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Schramm, Brian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Skaggs, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Schramm, Brian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Skaggs, Michael	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Scobee, Lisa	Business	General Business	Skaggs, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Senay, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Skaggs, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Sepulveda, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Smallwood, Addison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Sepulveda, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Smallwood, Elizabeth	Business	General Business
Serrano, Domingo	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Smith, Alissa	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Settles, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Smith, Alissa	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Settles, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Smith, Evan	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Settles, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Smith, Evan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Shacklette, Drake	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Smith, Jenna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Shanks, Eric	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Smith, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Shanks, Eric	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician	Smith, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Sharp, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Smith, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Sharpe, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Smith, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Sharpe, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Smith, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Sharpe, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Smith, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Shaull, Christian	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Smith, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Shelton, Caroline	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smith, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Shelton, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smith, Krissey	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Shenton, Ethan	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Smith, Krissey	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Shipp, Kelsey	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Smith, Krissey	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Shively, Laura	Business	Fundamentals of Culinary Arts	Smith, Krissey	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Short, Kamryn	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Smith, Kyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Short, Kamryn	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Smith, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach
Shryock, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Smith, Payten	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Shuffett, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Smith, Thomas	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Simcoe, Erik	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Smith, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Simcoe, Erik	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Smith, Zachory	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Simms, Margaret	Business	General Business	Smithers, Haley	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Simms, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Smithers, Haley	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Simpson, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Smithers, Haley	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Simpson, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lyl I	Smithers, Haley	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Simpson, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Smothers, Jack	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Singery, Steven	Engineering Technology	Architectural Designer	Smothers, Jack	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Singery, Steven	Engineering reciniology	Anomicotului Designoi	Smomers, suck	Engineering reciniology	maastiai mamen Lieeti Meen

Snell, Lyric	Business	Accounting	Stillwell, Jared	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech Lv I
Snell, Lyric	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Stillwell, Jared	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech LvII
Snyder, Noah	Business	General Business	Stillwell, Jared	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician
Snyder, Noah	Business	Management	Stillwell, Mary	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Snyder, Noah	Business	Public Leadership	Stith, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Snyder, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Stone, Bryant	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Snyder, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Stone, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Snyder, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Stotts, Bryer	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Snyder, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Stroup, Talley	Business	Public Leadership
South, Misti	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Stults, Matt	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Souza, Leia	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Suarez, Jose	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Souza, Leia	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Sullivan, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Souza, Leia	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Sutton, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Spalding, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Sutton, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Spalding, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Sutton, James	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Spalding, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Swary, Kadee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Spalding, Jared	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Sweckard, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Spalding, Jared	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Swigert, Draven	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Spalding, Jared	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Swigert, Draven	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Spalding, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Sylvester, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Spalding, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Tatum, Terry	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Spalding, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Taylor, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Spalding, Joseph	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Taylor, Claire	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Taylor, Claire	Allied Health	
Spalding, Joseph			•		Electronic Health Records Spec
Spalding, Thomas	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Taylor, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Spanding, Haylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Taylor, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Spencer, Christina	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections	Taylor, Steven	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
Spencer, Johnathon	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Tennill, Cole	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Spencer, Johnathon	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Tesiorna, Venture Jay	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Spencer, Johnathon	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Tharpe, Logan	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Sperko, Abigail	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac	Thiron, Christina	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Spevak, Christian	Business	Human Resource Management	Thiron, Christina	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Spratt, Branden	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Thomas, Charles	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Spratt, Branden	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Thomas, Halle	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Spratt, Branden	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Thomas, Jaylene	Business	General Business
Stearman, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Thomas, Michael	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Stevens, Gregory	Business	General Business	Thompson, Austin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Stewart, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Thompson, Bryonna	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Stewart, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Thompson, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Stewart, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Thompson, Connor	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Stewart, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Thompson, Connor	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic
Stillwell, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Thompson, Connor	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr
Stillwell, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Thompson, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Stillwell, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Thompson, Lauren	Business	General Business
Stillwell, Jared	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Thompson, Lauren	Business	Management

Student, Program, Concentration

Thornsberry, Deanna	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Votaw, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Thornton-Ellington, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Votaw, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Thornton-Ellington, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Vuleta, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Thornton-Ellington, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Vuleta, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Thurman, Connor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Vuleta, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Thurman, Connor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Vuleta, Matthew	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Tilford, Adam	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Vuleta, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Mobile Apps Developer
Tinnell, Joslyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wabnitz, Allison	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Toms, Marissa	Business	General Business	Wabnitz, Allison	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Toves, Dwayne	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant	Walton, Braden	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Traughber, Neil	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Ward, Shelby	Business	General Business
Traxler, Everett	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Warner, Clarissa	Allied Health	Electrocardiographic & Cardiac
Trieschman, Bridget	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Warner, Jace	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Tucker, Gracie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Warner, Jace	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Tucker, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Warren, Janette	Business	Accounting
Tucker, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Warren, Janette	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Tucker, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Warren, Janette	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Turner, Carl	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Washburn, Aidan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Turner, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Watson, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Turner, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Watson, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Turpin, Kalan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Watson, Michael	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Tyson, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Watson, Michael	Social & Behavioral Science	Direct Support Work
Ulker, Erdem	Business	General Business	Watts, Adam	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant
Updegraff, Catherine	Business	General Business	Weasenforth, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Valencia, Melanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Weaver, Dakota	Business	General Business
Vanarsdale, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Webb, Nolan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Vandyke, Clint	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Weedman, Alexa	Business	General Business
Vandyke, Clint	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Weis, Valerie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Vann, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Weis, Valerie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Vasquez Cortez, Ernesto	Business	Business Transfer	Weis, Valerie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Vasquez Cortez, Ernesto	Business	General Business	Welch, Brice	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Vertrees, Jordan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Welch, Brice	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Vertrees, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Wells, Erik	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Villagomez-Magner, Manuel	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Wells, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Vincent, Bethany	Business	Fundamentals of Culinary Arts	West, Nathnam	Business	Supervisory Management
Vincent, Jennifer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Westerman, Kasey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Vos, John	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Wheatley, David	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Votaw, Marcus	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Wheatley, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I

Wheatley, David	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Williams, Darian	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Wheatley, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Williams, Mallory	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Wheatley, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Williams, Mercy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Wheatley, Julia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Williams, Rashaad	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Whelan, Lukas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Williams, Rashaad	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			ŕ		- 1
Whelan, Lukas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Williams, Rashaad	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
White, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Williams, Rashaad	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
White, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Williams, Rashaad	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Whitehouse, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Williams, Whitney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Whitledge, Clyde	Engineering Technology	Mobile Apps Developer	Williams, Zaevia	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Whitledge, Clyde	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Willis, Kelsey	Business	General Business
Whitlock, Linda	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Willoughby, Elli	Engineering Technology	Drafter Assistant
Whitlow, Hailee	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Wilmoth, Kyle	Business	Business Transfer
Whittington, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Wilmoth, Kyle	Business	General Business
Whittington, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Wilmoth, Wade	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Whitworth, Edward	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Wilson, Heather	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Wilkerson, Amy	Business	Fundamentals of Culinary Arts	Wilson, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Wilkerson, Brady	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Wilson, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Wilkerson, Brady	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Wise, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Wilkerson, Brady	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Wisehart, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Wilkerson, Brady	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Wiseman, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Wilkerson, James	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Wiseman, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Wilkerson, James	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Wiseman, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Wilkerson, James	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Wisniewski, Mistie	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Wilkerson, James	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Wolf, Jacqueline	Business	General Business
Wilkinson, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Wood, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
Wilkinson, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Wood, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Wilkinson, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Woods, Katelyn	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Willett, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Woods, Katelyn	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Willett, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Woods, Katelyn	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Willett, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Woods, Robert	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Willett, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Woods, Robert	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Willett, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Woods, Robert	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Willett, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Woods, Robert	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Willett, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Wright III, Jonce	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Willett, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Wright III, Jonce	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Willett, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Wright III, Jonce	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Williams, Aislynn	Business	General Business	Wright III, Jonce	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Williams, Aislynn	Business	Business Transfer	Wright, Cambron	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Williams, Alexander	Business	Accounting	Wright, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Williams, Alexander	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Wright, Kaden Wright, Kaden	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		Environmental Syst Repair Help	Wright, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Williams, Cayden	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	U ,	Business	General Business
Williams, Cayden		Industrial Electrician Level I Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Wright, Xiomara		
Williams, Cayden	Engineering Technology		Wynn, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Williams, Darian	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Yassin, Mohamad	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates, Continued

Yaste, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Yates, Brayden	Business	Supervisory Management
Yaste, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Yates, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Yates Jr, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech Lv I	Yates, Mia	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Yates Jr, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Proc Cont Tech LvII	York, Reed	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Yates Jr, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lv II	Zimmerman, Colin	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Yates Jr, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Zuercher, Abraham	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Yates Jr, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician	Zulka, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Yates, Bella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Zulka, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Yates, Brayden	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Zuniga, Shauna	Business	Accounting

Total Certificates: 1,588

Diplomas

Anthony, Noah	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Moody, James	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech
Banks, Heather	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Cline, Kaitlyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Patterson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
Curl, Elizabeth	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Roper, Madison	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
Daugherty, Mary	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist	Snyder, Martin	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist
Daugherty, Mary	Engineering Technology	Machinist	Snyder, Martin	Engineering Technology	Machinist
Frye, Savannah	Business	Administrative Assistant	Stiles, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Havens, Leva	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst	Voboril, Nathan	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist
McGlothlin, Belren	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Wilkerson, James	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech
Metcalf, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Machinist	Zulka, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Metcalf, Thomas	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist			

Total Diplomas: 21

Associate in Arts – KCTCS

ASSOCIATE III A	1115 – NO 100				
Anders, Hailey	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Fredricks, Hannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Ashley, Andrew	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Fulkerson, Aiden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Atcher, Christopher	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Gay, Madalyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Ballard, Hailey	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Gilpin, Jackson	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Beckwith, Savannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Green, Andrea	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bellow, Olivia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Greenwalt, Maria	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Berry, Madilynn	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Griffin, Emma	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Blair, Joshua	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Griffin, Tiesha	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Blevins, Clay	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hall, David	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Boggs, Carter	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hamilton, Emma	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bohannon, Zachary	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Haycraft, Abby	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bonet, Karissa	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hayes, Rylie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Boone, Chloe	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hayes, Sydney	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Booth, Kaleigh	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Helton, Katie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Borner, Nyesha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hess, Sawyer	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Breeding, Haley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Higdon, Isabella	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Broughton, Taylor	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hite, Carlee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Brown, Abigail	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hobson, Angelayah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bryant, Kaitlyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Holt, Molly	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Butler, Gabby	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hoppes, Janice	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Calloway, Tamara	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Huggett, Melissa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Campbell, Joshua	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hurt, Macayla	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Campbell, Rori	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Jarvis, Destiney	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Carroll, Alexsey	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Jones, Emery	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cave, Raigan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Kassinger, Fallon	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cecil, Amber	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Keene, Monica	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Chapman, Callie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Keith, Haley	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Christopher, Brenna-Leigh	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Kelly, Makenzi	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Clark, Jessica	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Kimmel, Madilyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Clemons, Lillian	Humanities	Associate in Arts	King, Alyssa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Coulter, Abbigayle	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Kipp, Samantha	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Craycraft, Hunter	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Knight, Grace	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Crowder, Ella	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Laughead, Stuart	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cundiff, Rachael	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lawrence, Taylor	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Custis, Payton	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lewis, Isabella	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Devore, Bryanna	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lewis, Molly	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Duncan, Dianah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lively, Dena	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dunnavent, Chelsea	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Logsdon, Shelby	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dyer, Morgan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lynch, Regina	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Edwards, Attyonna	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Marye, Sydney	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Eveland, John Isaac	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Mason, Isabelle	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fey, Ryann	Humanities	Associate in Arts	McClure, Amy	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Flack, Kaylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts	McCombs Sr, Vernon	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Arts - KCTCS, Continued

McGee, Abigail	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Roth, Kaitlyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
McKnight, Larry	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sanders, Lilynn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mejia, Yan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Schall, Jack	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Meredith, Alayna	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Schubert, Ian	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mihelic, Caitlin	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sexton, Isabella	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Milby, Garrett	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shacklett, Rachel	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Minter, Hannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shipley, Autumn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mudd, Lydia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Simons, Monica	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Napier, Alyssa	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Jacob	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Nation, Emiley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Taylor	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Neal, Ashley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Squire, Charity	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Newby Jr, Tyrone	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stover, Sophia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Newton, Chianne	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stover, Sumiko	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Nickell, Reese	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Tantillo, Adrianna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pack, Rebecca	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Tarrence, Charles	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Parker, Andrew	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Taylor, Kennedy	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Parmes, Isayas	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Thompson, Morgan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Paul, Jonathan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Toms, Marissa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pence, James	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Updegraff, Catherine	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pitchford, Chase	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Vertrees, Jordan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pollock, Alicia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Vickers, Elizabeth	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Powell, Olisa	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Vittitow, Alyssa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Prasch, Emily	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Vizethum, Rachel	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Reiss, Rebecca	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Waddell, Bethany	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rheaume, Raelea	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Walsh, Grace	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Ridley, Melanie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Warner, Anthony	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Robbins, Isabella	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wisniewski, Mistie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Roe, Robert	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Yates, Hope	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rosenberger, Catherine	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Yates, Madison	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 144

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Adkins, Hailey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Barnes, Bailee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Baxter, Lily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bewley, Ella	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bibb, Jack	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Booth, Kaleigh	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Brown, Cameron	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Brown, Reagan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Callahan, Lily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Campbell, Rori	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Carter, Howard	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cecil, Amber	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Chesser, Lily-May	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Clark, Jacob	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cowden, Kaitlin	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Craycraft, Hunter	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Crowder, Ella	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cundiff, Jessica	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Curtsinger, Laila	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Darling, Adam	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Doogs, Veronica	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Douglas, Daniel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Dover, Sydney	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Drew, Kelsey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Drury, David	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Durbin, Allyson	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Edwards, Attyonna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Edwards, Miani	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Elmore, Caden	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
England, Kayli	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Eveland, Jeffery	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Ferguson, Trevor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Flaherty, Tyler	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Gay, Madalyn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Gutierrez Cordon, Erika	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hackett, Thomas	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hall, David	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hall, Selena	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hassouneh, Zaid	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hayes, Rylie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Healey, Tyler	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hess, Sawyer	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Heuser, Camryn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Hicks, Isabella Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Higdon, Isabella Hiser, Zann Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hood, Jacob Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hopping, Alexa Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hunt, Celeste Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Hurst, Kaylie Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Jantzen, Joanna Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Johnson, Mckenna Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Jones, Jacob Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Karthman, Addison Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Keown, William Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Khan, Janat Associate in Science Life & Natural Sciences King, Alyssa Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Link, Allie Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Lynch, Luke Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Mattingly, Cade Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science May, Christian Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Mays, Austin Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science McCray, Tianna Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science McCreary, Ireland Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science McCullough, Kaitlin Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science McKnight, Larry Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Medley, Olivia Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Mejia, Yan Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Meredith, Alayna Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Milby, Garrett Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Miller, Natalie Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Miller, Shelby Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Minter, Hannah Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Moore, Jesse Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Morrison, Halli Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Mulford, Johnia Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Nash, Isabel Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Norton, Kayley Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Obeng, Ebenezer Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Odaniel, Anne Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Parmes, Isayas Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Paulsen, Olivia Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Pence, James Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Phillips, Kyler Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Phipps, Kylie Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Pino, Amy Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science

Elizabethtown Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Science - KCTCS, Continued

Pitvorec, Nevaeh'a	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Staab, Marisol	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Plaza Muniz, Alexandra	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Steele, Nicholas	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Powell, Olisa	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Stewart, Johnathan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Prather, Kaely	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tamayo, Kalindee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Rains, Runor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Teems, Kaitlynn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Rando, Christian	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Terrell, James	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Reed, Connor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Thomas, Jaxson	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Richardson, Pamela	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Thompson, Atticus	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Riggs, Weston	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Thurman, Candice	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Rios-Rodriguez, Jaide	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Totten, Brianna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Rivera, Rianna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Triplett, Moriah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Saifullah, Ali	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Unseld, Macy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Santos, Lydia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Waddell, Bethany	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Selbe, Jeremy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Warren, Lenora	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Shacklette, Jarett	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Watson, Heather	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Snyder, Rachael	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wilkerson, Patrick	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Spink, Trinity	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wisniewski, Mistie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Spohn, Faith	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Zavieruddin, Mohammed	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 122

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Acton, Noah	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Banks, Heather	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Addison, Tiffany	Business	Business Administration	Beaven, Byron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Alford, Lillian	Business	Business Administration	Bennett, Aron	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Alvor, Erick	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology	Bennett, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Anthony, Naomi	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology	Bennett, Kimberly	Allied Health	Nursing
Anthony, Noah	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Benz, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Armstrong, Katelyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Benz, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Aubrey, Rachael	Allied Health	Radiography	Bertram, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Radiography
Babers, Jennifer	Business	Business Administration	Bickel, Morgan	Allied Health	Nursing
Ballman, Leigha	Allied Health	Nursing	Blake, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
Banks, Heather	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Bowling, Naomi	Allied Health	Radiography

Brown, Alexandria	Allied Health	Nursing	Gordon, Ceanna	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Browning, Lauren	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography	Gosser, Logan	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Bryant, Tressia	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Grant, Christian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Burba, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Gribbins, Michael	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining
Caccam Jr, Felix	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Grounds, Lily	Allied Health	Nursing
Calvin, Veronica	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Hack, Lauren	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography
Cambron, Dillon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Hall, Antonio	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
Cannon, Hailie	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Hall, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining
Chang, Jason	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology	Hamilton, Emma	Business	Administrative Office Tech
Chapman, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design	Havens, Leva	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Childress, Kaylee	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Hawkins, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Clan, Bridgette	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Hayes, Rylie	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture
Clark, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Apprenticeship Studies	Hellman, Kelly	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography
Cline, Kaitlyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Helton, Katie	Business	Business Administration
Cooper, Lydia	Business	Business Administration	Henning, Ellysa	Business	Business Administration
Cordle, Weston	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Hensley, Sarah	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography
Cox, April	Business	Administrative Office Tech	Hildebrandt, Emily	Allied Health	Nursing
Creech, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Radiography	Hillenburg, Kelsey	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Cummings, Ja'net	Business	Business Administration	Hobson, Angelayah	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Cundiff, Hannah	Business	Business Administration	Holbert, Tiffany	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography
Cundiff, Jessica	Allied Health	Radiography	Hornbeck, Nolan	Business	Business Administration
Curl, Crystal	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	House, Kaylee	Business	Business Administration
Curl, Elizabeth	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Howell, Cheyenne	Business	Business Administration
Daugherty, Mary	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Huffman, Montana	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Davidson, Ursula	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Huntt, Carolyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Davis, Andrew	Business	Business Administration	Jackson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Davis, William	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Jarboe, America	Allied Health	Nursing
Decker, Aaron	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Jennings, Gillian	Business	Business Administration
Deel, Mary	Business	Business Administration	•	Business	Business Administration
Devine, James		Automotive Technology	Johnson, Carly Johnson, Lillie	Allied Health	
Dishon, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Johnson, Tanner	Business	Radiography Business Administration
*	Engineering Technology		,		
Dockery, Pamela	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Keeling, Olivia	Allied Health	Nursing
Douglas, Kristen	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Keith, James	Allied Health	Nursing
Earnest, Kayla	Allied Health	Health Science Technology	Kuhn, Quetashia	Business	Business Administration
Finley, Sunni	Allied Health	Nursing	Lancaster, Chad	Business	Business Administration
Finney, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Lawson, Adam	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology
Firment, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Lee, Cambron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Flood, Luke	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Lee, Soo Kyeong	Allied Health	Nursing
Fuller, Hadden	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Logsdon, Cayden	Business	Business Administration
Gaddie, Laine	Business	Business Administration	Logsdon, Elijah	Allied Health	Radiography
Gilbert, Christina	Business	Business Administration	Logsdon, Rebecca	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
Givans, Kali	Business	Business Administration	Loose, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology
Glass, Zackary	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Lowe, Weslee	Allied Health	Radiography
Glover, Brandy	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Marlow, Jared	Business	Business Administration
Goldsmith, Caitlin	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Martin, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech

Elizabethtown Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS, Continued

Mattingly, Dane	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Randles, Stacie	Allied Health	Nursing
Mattingly, Dane	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Ray, Mercedes	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Mattingly, Mary	Allied Health	Nursing	Redmon, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology
May, Christian	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Reed, Josette	Allied Health	Nursing
May, Christian	Allied Health	Nursing	Reneau, Brian	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
May, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Reynolds, Michaela	Business	Culinary Arts (Integrated)
McCoy, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology	Risinger, Kassie	Business	Business Administration
McCullough, Jamie	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Robertson, Schyler	Allied Health	Nursing
McGee, Abigail	Business	Business Administration	Roney, Conner	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
McGlothlin, Belren	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Roper, Madison	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design
McMillan, Conrad	Business	Business Administration	Ross, Amanda	Business	Administrative Office Tech
Mendoza, Noah	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Sanders, Mckenzie	Allied Health	Nursing
Middleton, Amy	Business	Business Administration	Sapp, Christopher	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture
Mihelic, Kyle	Business	Business Administration	Satterfield, Hunter	Allied Health	Nursing
Milburn, Jake	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Schorz-Lyons, Theresa	Allied Health	Nursing
Miles, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Scott, Rachel	Allied Health	Nursing
Millay, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Seamann, Ambriel	Business	Business Administration
Miller, Kendra	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography	Senay, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Molgaard, Brian	Business	Business Administration	Sexton, Britnee	Allied Health	Nursing
Moody, James	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Shurn-Phillips, Daveion	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture
Moorman, Ashley	Allied Health	Radiography	Simms, Abagail	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography
Moorman, Jason	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Skinner, Sarah	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography
Morley, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design	Smith, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Morris, Evan	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Smith, Krissey	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology
Mulford, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Smith, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Nickell, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Snell, Lyric	Business	Business Administration
Nirenberg, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Snyder, Martin	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining
O'Connell, Kalynn	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Stiles, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Ogle, Nicole	Allied Health	Nursing	Stillwell, Jared	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Olson, Amos	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Stillwell, Mary	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Orberson, Nicholas	Business	Culinary Arts (Integrated)	Stone, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Parnell, Hope	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Stults, Matt	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Patterson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design	Totten, Brianna	Allied Health	Nursing
Patterson, Kayla	Business	Business Administration	Turpin, Tristan	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Petraska, Morgan	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice	Vincent, Jacob	Business	Business Administration
Porter, Sara	Engineering Technology	Computer Aided Drafting/Design	Vittitow, Mark	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture
Priddy, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Voboril, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining
Rafferty, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Vos, John	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology

Waldridge, Hannah	Allied Health	Nursing	Wilson, Ashly	Allied Health	Nursing
Walters, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Wilson, Heather	Business	Business Administration
Wardrip, Stephanie	Allied Health	Radiography	Wisniewski, Mistie	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Ware, Gracie	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography	Wizzart, Asia	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Wease, Emily	Allied Health	Nursing	Woods, Dale	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
Wheatley, David	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Woosley, Shaline	Allied Health	Nursing
Whitworth, Edward	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology	Yates, Brayden	Business	Business Administration
Wilkerson, James	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Yates, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Williams, Alexander	Business	Business Administration	Yates, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Williams, Rashaad	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology	Zulka, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Williamson, John-Leste	r Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology	Zuniga, Shauna	Business	Business Administration
Wilmoth, Kyle	Business	Business Administration			

Total KCTCS AAS: 211

Grand Total Credentials –

Elizabethtown Community and Technical College: 2,086

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Abdinur, Mohamed	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Azevedo, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Abdinur, Mohamed	Business	General Business	Back, Kasey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Abdinur, Mohamed	Business	Accounting	Bagley, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Abdon, Cole	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Bailey, Reily	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Abdon, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Bailey, Tara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Abdon, Jessica	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Baker, Colton	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Abdullahi, Abdirahman	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Baker, Jonathan	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Abeyratna, Harsha	Business	Business Transfer	Ballard, Destiny	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Abney, Sky	Business	Business Transfer	Ballinger, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic
Acree, Justin	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Ballinger, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Acree, Justin	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Bamberger, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Acree, Justin	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Barbosa, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Adams, Brett	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Barnhorst, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Adams, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Barrett, Emma	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Adams, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Barrett, Emma	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Adams, Julie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Barrett, Emma	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Adamu, Hamza	Business	Family Law	Barry, Hassanatou	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Adrian, Emily	Business	General Business	Beach, Austin	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Afonso, Zico	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Beach, Austin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Afonso, Zico	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Beamon, Korina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Afonso, Zico	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Bean, E'shauna	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm
Alexander, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Bean, E'shauna	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr
Alexander, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Beck, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Ali, Nour	Business	General Business	Beck, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Allen, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Begley, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Allen, Michael	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Begley, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Allen, Michael	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Belbot, Sydney	Allied Health	HIT Coding
Allen, Triston	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Bell, Johnny	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Anderson, Blake	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Bell, Leon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Anderson, Blake	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Bell, Leon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Anderson, Haley	Engineering Technology	3D Printing Technician-Level I	Bell, Nathan	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Andrew, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Bergfeld, Jared	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Anspach, Madelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bergfeld, Jared	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Arrowood, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Berry, Destiny	Business	Management
Arrowood, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Bertram, Hannah	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Artrip, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Bertram, Hannah	Business	Human Resource Management
Artrip, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Best, Samantha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Artrip, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn	Bezold, Walter	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician

Bezold, Walter	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Browning, Kelsey	Business	General Business
Bieger, Luca	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Browning, Steven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Bieger, Luca	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Browning, Steven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Birkofer, Leah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Browning, Steven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Bishop, Landin	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Brueggemeyer, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Blake, Lily	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Brueggen, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Blakney, Shyla	Business	Human Resource Management	Brueggen, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Blanco, Savannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Brueggen, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Blaut, Logan	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Brueggen, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Blaut, Logan	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Brueggen, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming
Boling, Ashley	Business	Business Transfer	Buis, Curtis	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Bolt, Adrienne	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Bujitu, Merciel	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper
Bolt, Adrienne	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Bumgarner, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Bolton, Charles	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Buntin, Lisa	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp
Bolton, Charles	Business	Management	Bunton, Andrew	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Bolton, Charles	Business	Supervisory Management	Burden, Logan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Bostwick, Colin	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Burden, Logan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Bostwick, Colin	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Burgess, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Bowdler, Parker	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Burgess, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Bowman, II, John	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Burnette, Robert	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Bowman, II, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Burris, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Bowman, II, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Burris, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Bowman, Richard	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Burton, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Boyd, Elly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Busch, Barbara	Allied Health	Massage Therapy
Bradley, Lorryn	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Butt, William	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Brautigan, Christopher	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Butt, William	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Brautigan, Kaylee	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Cage, Robert	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Brautigan, Kaylee	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Cahill, Cecelia	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Brautigan, Kaylee	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Cain, Justin	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming
Bray, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Cain, Robert	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Bray, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Cain, Robert	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Bray, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Cain, Robert	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Brewer, Emma	Business	Supervisory Management	Cain, Robert	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic
Brewer, Emma	Business	Team Leadership	Campbell, Charles	Business	Business Transfer
Brewer, Kami	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Campbell, John	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Briba, Noelie	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Campbell, John	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Brickler, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Campbell, Zavier	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Brockett, Ben	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Cantrell, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr
Brockhoff, Nick	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Cantrell, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Brockhoff, Nick	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker	Cantrell, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm
Brosky, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Cantrell, Evan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Brosky, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Carlin, Maddox	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Bross, Madeline	Business	General Business	Carlin, Maddox	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Brown, Ariana	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Carlson, Tina	Business	General Business
Brown, Kyreona	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Carnes, Brennan	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder

Student, Program, Concentration

Carroll, Nicole	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Collett, Taylor	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Carter, Alec	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Collett, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Carter, Alec	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Collett, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Carter, Alec	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Collins, Noah	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Carter, Devin	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Collins, Noah	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn
Carter, Devin	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn	Collinsworth, Christian	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Carty, Barry	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Collinsworth, Christian	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Carty, Barry	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Collinsworth, Christian	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Casey, Owyn	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Collinsworth, Christian	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Casey, Owyn	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Collinsworth, Christian	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Casey, Owyn	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Colonel, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Casey, Owyn	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Colonel, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Castrucci, Mea	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Compaore, Sakinatou	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cayton, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Conley, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Celis-Munoz, Shafick	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Connett, Ethan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Celis-Munoz, Shafick	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Connett, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Celis-Munoz, Shafick	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Connett, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Celis-Munoz, Shafick	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Cook, Kiana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Celis-Munoz, Shafick	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Cook, Veronica	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Centeno Rodriguez, Emanuel	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Cooper, Jonathon	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Cervantes, Cassandra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cooper, Presley	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Chaplin, Treaunha	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Cooper, Presley	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Chilton, Madelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Corbett, Monique	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Chokie, Rielee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Corbett, Monique	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp
Chugg, Ryan	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Corbett, Monique	Allied Health	HIT Coding
Chugg, Ryan	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Corbin, Brooklyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Chugg, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Cosby, Adam	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Chugg, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Cosby, Adam	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Chugg, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Cox, Tiffany	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Clark, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Crawford, Arianna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Clark, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Crigler, Maddox	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Clark, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Cripe, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Clemons, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Cripe, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Clemons, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Cromer, Brian	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr
Clousson, Nicole	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cromer, Brian	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm
Coffey, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Crowley, Collin	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Coffey, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Cummings, Karissa	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming
Cole, Layla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cummins, Megan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
, ,			, 8		

Cundiff, Josh	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Edwards, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Daily, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Edwards, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Dalton, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II	Edwards, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic
Dalton, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Edwards, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Dalton, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic	Elam-Hibbard, Michele	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Dalton, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Elliott, Jaiden	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Dalton, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Elliott, Jaiden	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Danner, Kylie	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Elliott, Jaiden	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Darby, Parker	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Elliott, Zoe	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
David, Ayomide	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Emory, Mya	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Davis, Franklin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Enzweiler, Natalie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Davis, Franklin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Epplen, Adria	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Davis, Franklin	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Esper, Jose	Business	General Business
Davis, Nathaniel	0 0	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Espel, Jose Estallo, Kate	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Engineering Technology Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	,	Social & Behavioral Science	
Deaton, Addison			Estes, Mariah		Advanced Firefighter
Deckard, Ian	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Estrada-Guerrero, Brandon	0 0	Welder Helper
Delgado, Juan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Eten, II, John	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Delgado, Juan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Fairchild, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Dennis, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Farris, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm
Dennis, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Farris, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr
Dennis, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Farwell, Jami	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Devoto, Grace	Business	Accounting	Faust, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Devoto, Grace	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Feinauer, Taylor	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Diallo, Mamadou	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Feldkamp, Robert	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Dierig, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Fennig, David	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Dillingham, Kaylie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Fenton, Gage	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker
Dixon, Cameron	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Field, Danielle	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Domaschko, James	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Field, Danielle	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Domingo Lopez, Jennifer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Fitzgerald, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Donk, Adisyn	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Flanagan, David	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Donoghue, Amber	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Flerlage, Caleb	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Donoghue, Amber	Business	General Business	Flick, Robbie	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Driscoll, Anne	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Flick, Robbie	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn
Dryden, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Florence, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Due, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Florence, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Duncan, Tyler	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Foster, Xaria	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Duvall, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Fouts, Seth	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Duvall, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Fowler, Savannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Earle, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Fox-Angerer, Amy	Business	Supply Chain Specialist
Eckler, Zachary	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	France, Robert	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Edmund, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Francis, Josalynne	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Edwards, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Francis, Josalynne	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Edwards, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Francis, Josalynne	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Edwards, Cierra	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Franco Mejia, Rey	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Edwards, Cierra	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Frank, Mason	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
•		•	-		-

Student, Program, Concentration

Franklin, Jonita	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Goderwis, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Franks, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Goderwis, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Frasure, Amanda	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Good, Deanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Frasure, Amanda	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Good, Gracie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Frasure, Emilie	Business	General Business	Gosney, Ayden	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Fraszier, Jacqueline	Allied Health	HIT Coding	Gosney, Ayden	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Friedmann, Kirsten	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Gosney, Ayden	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Froehle, Tyler	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Graham, Logan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Froelicher, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Grdina, Alexander	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Frost, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Greaney, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Frost, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Green, Kiarah	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Frost, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Green, Kiarah	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Froude, Mari	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Green, Kiarah	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Fuller, Juliana	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Green, Kiarah	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Fuller, Juliana	Business	Public Leadership	Gross, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Fuller, Sarah	Allied Health	HIT Coding	Guenther, Carson	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Funston, Zack	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Gurren, Kemper	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Funston, Zack	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Haire, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Funston, Zack	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Hajimadi, Hawa	Allied Health	HIT Coding
Gaines, George	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Hajjar, Theresa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gaines, George	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Hall, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Gallenstein, Payton	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Hall, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Gambrell, Gabe	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Hall, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Garmon, Lili	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hall, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Gauck, Samantha	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Hall, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn
Geiman, Connor	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Hameidan, Sammy	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Geiman, Connor	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Hameidan, Sammy	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Geiman, Connor	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Hameidan, Sammy	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Geiman, Connor	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Hameidan, Sammy	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Giagios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Hamilton, Mike	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Giagios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Hamm, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Gibbs, Colin	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Hammond, Alekzander	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Gibson, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hammons, Mason	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Gil, Elisa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hampton, Samantha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gillespie, Madisyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Handy, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Gilliam, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lyl II	Handy, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Gipson, Ein	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hansen, Corey	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Glasscock. Ben	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Hardin, Luke	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr
CLEBBOOK, DOI	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Emergency medical recimient	Turani, Dane	Engineering reciniology	interest from a fraction in pr

Hardin, Luke	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Hogan, Grant	Business	Business Transfer
Hardin, Luke	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Holaday, Nicholas	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hariri, Khadija	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Holbrook, Jason	Business	General Business
Harney, Luke	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Holloway, Keaton	Business	Business Transfer
Harney, Luke	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Holt, Kelsey	Business	General Business
Harris, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Holt, Taylor	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Harris, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Holtz, Rachael	Business	Accounting
Hater, Gabriel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Honchell, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Hayden, Sarah	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Honchell, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Hayes, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr	Honchell, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr
Hayes, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Hopkins, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hayes, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm	Hopper, Emaleigh	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Hearne, Emily	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Hopper, Emaleigh	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Hechler, Chase	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Hoppes, Logan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Hedgespeth, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Hoppes, Logan	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn
Hedgespeth, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Houk, Olivia	Business	Supervisory Management
Hehman, Carsan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Howard, Christopher	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Henderson, Amarian	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Howard, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Henderson, Amarian	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Hubbard, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker
Hendren, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Huber, Iverson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Hendren, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Hubler, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Hendren, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Hughes, Keisha	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Hensley, Deshawn	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Hummel, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker
Hensley, Deshawn	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Hunt, Jaden	Business	Business Transfer
Hensley, Deshawn	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Hunt, Kassandra	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Herkner, Steven	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Hurst, Julie	Business	Accounting
Hernandez Avila, Wilton	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Ibrahimi, Abderahim	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp
Hernandez Avila, Wilton	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Iwasaki, Leina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hernandez, Brenda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jackson, Mariah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hernandez, Itzel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jaeger, Simon	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Herzog, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Jaeger, Simon	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Herzog, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Jager, Rachel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hess, Eddie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	James, Sean	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Hess, Eddie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Janson, Alyssa	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hicks, Chelsey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Janson, Alyssa	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Hijduk, Michelle	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Jenkins, Duncan	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker
Hildreth, Michael	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Jenkins, Trinity	Business	Public Leadership
Hildreth, Michael	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Jenkins, Trinity	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Hildreth, Michael	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Johnson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Hill, Latasha	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp	Johnson, David	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Hill, Morgan	Business	General Business	Johnson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Hill, Morgan	Business	Management	Johnson, Kristin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hodge, Mia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Johnson, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hoffman, Bridget	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Johnson, Sakinah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Hoffman, Kayli	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Johnson, Sakinah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II

Student, Program, Concentration

Johnson, Sakinah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Kleier, Bailey	Business	General Business
Johnson, Zander	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Klein, Jeremy	Business	Supply Chain Specialist
Johnson, Zander	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Knight, Lee	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Jolly, Landen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Knightley, Johnathan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Jones, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Knightley, Johnathan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Jones, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing	Knipper, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Jones, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Knipper, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Jones, Michael	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Kolb, Draven	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Jones, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Kolb, Draven	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Jones, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Korell, Aryn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jordan, Renee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kramer, Aleisha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jordan, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Kramer, Alexandra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Juarez Medina, Osbel	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Kratzenberg, Geoffrey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Juarez Medina, Osbel	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn	Kratzenberg, Geoffrey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Judd, Christian	Business	General Business	Kratzenberg, Geoffrey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Kabeya, Tomas	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Kreidler, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Kabeya, Tomas	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm	Krentz, Mason	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kabeya, Tomas	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr	Kubicek, Danae	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Kanku Kabemba, Gael	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Kuper, Sophia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kanku Kabemba, Gael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Lacey, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Keith, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper	Lacey, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Kell, Jaime	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Lacey, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Keller, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lageman, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kelley, Brenna	Allied Health	Massage Therapy	Laible, Paige	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Kelly, Logan	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Laible, Paige	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Kendrick, Isabella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Laible, Paige	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Kenkel, Yelena	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lail, Casey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Kennedy, Keegan	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn	Lamb, Clinton	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Kennedy, Marquel	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Lampone, Joseph	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Kennedy, Marquel	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Landingham, Kiana	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Kerns, Miranda	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Landry, Brianna	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Kerns, Miranda	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Landwehr, Josh	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Khatri, Zayd	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Lane, Preslee	Business	Management
Khatri, Zayd	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Langston, Ashaunte	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Khatri, Zayd	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Larson, Gabrielle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
King, Blake	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Latham, William	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
King, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Lawler, III, John	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Kinman, Jacqueline	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lawry, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician

Lawry, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Martin, Faith	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Lea, Walker	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Martin, Kelcie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lea, Walker	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Martin, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Lea, Walker	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Martin, Phoenix	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Leach, Abigail	Business	Business Transfer	Martin, Phoenix	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Leach, Allison	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Maschinot, Aaron	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Lee, Hannah	Business	Business Transfer	Mason, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Lee, Makenna	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Matthews, Mariasia	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Lee, Makenna	Business	Management	Mawaka, Gloire	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Leffler, Robert	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Mawaka, Gloire	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Leicht, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Mawaka, Gloire	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Leicht, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Mbambi, Michee	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
LeMarbe, Michael	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Mbambi, Michee	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
LeMarbe, Michael	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Mbambi, Michee	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Lemaster, Billie	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Mboyo, Gloire	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Lense, Amber	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	McCormick, Madison	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp
Leong, Michelle	Business	Supply Chain Specialist	McDannold, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm
Lepping, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	McDannold, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr
Lewis, Brenden	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	McDonough, Megan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lewis, Brenden	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	McGue, Deacon	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Lewis, Brenden	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	McKee, Shiloh	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Lewis, Jonathon	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	McKenzie, Mary	Business	Business Transfer
Lewis, Lillie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Meeks, Desirae	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lind, Nathaniel	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Meeks, Jade	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Littrell, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Mefford, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Lopez, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Fundamentals of Mechatronics	Mefford, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Lopez, Daniela	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mejia, Leslie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Loschiavo, Ella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Melching, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II
Lowery, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Melching, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Lowery, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Melnyk, Andrea	Allied Health	Massage Therapy
Lowery, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Melton, Landen	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Lowery, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Mercado, Natasa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lowery, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Merriman, Harley	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Lynch, Cody	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Metz, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Lynch, Cody	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Metz, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Lynn, Grace	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Meyer, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Mackay, Barrett	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Meyers, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Mackin, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Fundamentals of Mechatronics	Meyers, Tabitha	Business	General Business
Maines, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Michel, Ronnie	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Mando, Joshua	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Michel, Ronnie	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Mangus, Makenna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Michel, Ronnie	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Manning, II, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Michel, Ronnie	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Marsh, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Mikell, Johannah	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Marsh, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Miller Wilson, Ariana	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Martin, Austin	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Miller, Jeff	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep

Student, Program, Concentration

Miller, Macy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nance, Logan	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Miller, Nicole	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Napier, Hailey	Business	General Business
Million, Megan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Napier, Reed	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Mills, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Nava, Ashely	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Mills, Michael	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Navarrete, Andrea	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Mitchell, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Naylor, Aidan	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Mitchell, Leola	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nepal, Lok	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Mohamed, Mohamed	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nethery, Garrett	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Mohamed, Yasmine	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nethery, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Moller, Mikayla	Business	Supervisory Management	Newman, Carlee	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Montemurro, Olivia	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Newsome, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Moore, Amy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ngoma, Alex	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Moore, Carter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Ngoma, Alex	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Moore, Mason	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Nguyen, Derek	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Moore, Mason	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker	Nguyen, Derek	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Moore, Samantha	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Nguyen, Derek	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Moore, Samantha	Business	Human Resource Management	Nguyen, Derek	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Moore, Samantha	Business	Management	Nguyen, Derek	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Morales, Jose	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Nickell, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Morgan, Kelista	Business	General Business	Nickell, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Morris, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nickell, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Morris, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm	Niroula, Pramila	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Morris, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr	Noble, Minna	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Morrow, Hailey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nolan, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker
Moss, Rachael	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Nourie, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Moss, Rachael	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Nourie, Trevor	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Moss, Rachael	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Nourie, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Moss, Rachael	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Nunez, Diana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Moxley, Nicole	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Nunez, Rafael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Moxley, Nicole	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm	Nunn, Kaydence	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Moxley, Nicole	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr	Nunn, Kaydence	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Muhumed, Rahma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nunn, Kaydence	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Murphy, Jaysa	Business	Business Transfer	Nunn, Kaydence	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Murphy, Jordan	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Obanion, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Murphy, Katelynn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	O'Brien, Colin	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker
Murphy, Makenna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	O'Brien, John	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Murray, Samuel	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	O'Connor, Caden	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Myers, Jocelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Oliver, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic

Oliver, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Perry, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Olson, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Perry, Isabella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Olson, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Peru, Jamie	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Oros, Oscar	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Peru, Jamie	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Oros, Oscar	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Peters, Mahala	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Oros, Oscar	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Petravicius, Andre	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Ortenzi, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Petty, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Ortenzi, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Pickard, Renee	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp
Ortenzi, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Podvalny, Eduard	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Osmanovic, Sedin	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech	Poindexter, Todd	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Osmanovic, Sedin	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Point Du Jour, Fedgens	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Osmanovic, Sedin	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Poole III, John	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Osmanovic, Sedin	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Poole III, John	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Osmanovic, Sedin	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Pope, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Otero, Jesus	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Potter, Collin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Owens, Mark	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Potter, Collin	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Owens, Mark	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Powell, Michael	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Owens, Mark	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Powers, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Parker, John	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I	Prather, Peyton	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Partin, Fred	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Preston, Marquis	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Paterno, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Preston, Marquis	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Paterno, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Preston, Marquis	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Paterno, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Prewitt, Michelle	Business	Supervisory Management
Patrick, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Proctor, Colton	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Paulin, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Proctor, Colton	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Payne, Shelby	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Proulx, Olivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pegg, Addison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Pugh, Alyssa	Business	General Business
Pelgen, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Quesenberry, Jazlynn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pelgen, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Quinones, Jonathan	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Pelgen, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Race, Henson	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Pelgen, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Ramirez, Andy	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Pelgen, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn	Ramirez, Andy	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Pelle, Carson	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Ramirez, Andy	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Pelle, Carson	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Ramirez, Andy	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Pelle, Carson	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Ramirez, Daisy	Business	General Business
Pelle, Carson	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Ramsay, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Pelle, Carson	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Ramsay, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Peluso, Justin	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Ramsay, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Peluso, Justin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Ratliff, Cassandra	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Peluso, Justin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Raybourne, Payton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Perez, Wilmer	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Redix, Randi	Business	Supervisory Management
Perez, Wilmer	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Reed, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp
Perez, Wilmer	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Reed, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Perry, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Reinzan, Cody	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Perry, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Reis, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II

Student, Program, Concentration

Reis, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn	Runion, Mckenzie	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Reisinger, Miles	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Runion, Mckenzie	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Rensel, Brian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Russell, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Rensel, Brian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Russell, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Rensel, Brian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Russell, Arrianna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Reyes, Karen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sahraoui, Mohamed	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Rice, Allison	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp	Salmon, Miles	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Richmond-Smith, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Salmon, Miles	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Richmond-Smith, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Salmon, Miles	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Riddle, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Samb, Adji	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rider, Crystal	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Sassin, Marissa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rider, Crystal	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Sauley, Brody	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Rider, Crystal	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Sauley, Brody	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Rider, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Sauley, Brody	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Rider, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Sauley, Brody	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Rider, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Savage, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Ridge, Cameron	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Sawyers, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Ridge, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Sawyers, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Ridge, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Schadler, Maddie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ripberger, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Schawe, Connor	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Ritter, Ava	Allied Health	Massage Therapy	Scheinert, Pamela	Business	Accounting
Rivera Portalatin, Jeankel	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Schmiade, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Roach, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Schnapp, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Robbins, Kaiden	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Schnapp, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Roberts, Savannah	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Schnapp, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Roberts, Taylor	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Schnelle, Wren	Allied Health	Massage Therapy
Robinson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Schulte, Carly	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Robinson, Joseph	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Schultz, Jared	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming
Robinson, Michael	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Schuster, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Robinson, Michael	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Schuster, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Rogers, Ketrina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Schwartz, Margaret	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Rogg, Luke	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Schwartz, Margaret	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Rohlman, Jason	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Scott, Michael	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Ross, John	Allied Health	Massage Therapy	Sebree, Brenden	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Rottinghaus, Noah	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Seger, Kaleb	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rottinghaus, Noah	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Seibel, Katelyn	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Royer, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Seibert, Olivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Runion, Mckenzie	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Seiter, Brett	Business	Business Transfer

Selin, Gabriela	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Soud, Amira	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Serrato, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sparks, James	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Setele, Mary	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp	Spaulding, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Setters, Stephanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Spellman, Cami	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Sexton, Mary	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Spencer, Daniel	Business	Public Leadership
Shannon, Peter	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Spencer, Daniel	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Shinjo, Toshifumi	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Spencer, Daniel	Business	Management
Shinjo, Toshifumi	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Spicer, Chelsea	Business	Business Transfer
Shinjo, Toshifumi	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Stacey, Orien	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Shinjo, Toshifumi	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming	Stacey, Orien	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Sickmeier, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Stacey, Orien	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Sickmeier, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Stafford, Tiffany	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Siler, Erick	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Starns, Amber	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Siler, Erick	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Starns, Amber	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn
Siler, Erick	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Starrett, Danielle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Simpson, Angela	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stecht, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Simpson, Kierra	Business	General Business	Stecht, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Singer, Billy	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Stecht, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Singer, Billy	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Stecht, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Skidmore, Drake	Engineering Technology	Integrated Manufacturing Techn	Steele, Bryson	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Skidmore, Drake	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Steele, Bryson	Business	Management
Skiles, Taylor	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Steffen, Cory	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Skirvin, Ashley	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Steffen, Cory	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Skirvin, Ashley	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Steffen, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Slayback, Kelle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Steffen, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Smith, Attachae	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Steffen, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Smith, Brady	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Steffen, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic
Smith, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Steffen, Sydney	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Smith, Joanna	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp	Stegman, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Smith, Khyrstina	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Stephens, Chelsea	Allied Health	HIT Coding
Smith, Khyrstina	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Stephens, Kevin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Smith, Khyrstina	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Stephens, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Smith, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Stephens, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Smith, Lucas	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Stephens, Lauren	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Smith, Nicole	Business	General Business	Stephenson, Taran	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Smith, Shawn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stephenson, Taran	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Ly II
*		Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Stephenson, Taran	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Smith, Tayah Smith, Tayah	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Sterling, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
•					Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Smith, Troy	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Sterling, Cooper	Engineering Technology	
Smith, Troy	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Stevens, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Snow, Martin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Stevens, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Snow, Martin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Stewart, Brady	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker
Snow, Martin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Stidams, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Snowden, David	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Stines, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Snyder, Kara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stines, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates, Continued

Stines, Justin Engineering Technology Stines, Justin Engineering Technology Stokes, Ty Engineering Technology Striffolino, Dawn Allied Health Sturgeon, Jeremiah Engineering Technology Sturgeon, Jeremiah **Engineering Technology** Sturgeon, Jeremiah Engineering Technology Sullivan, Brooklyn Engineering Technology Sullivan, Brooklyn Engineering Technology Sullivan, Connor Engineering Technology Sullivan, Laura Allied Health Allied Health Sullivan, McKenzie Sweet, Azaria Allied Health Tackett, Alexander **Engineering Technology** Talbert, Ashlyn Allied Health Talla, Jovelyn Allied Health Tallman, John Engineering Technology Tambu, Privilege Engineering Technology Tambu, Privilege Engineering Technology Tanner, Rachel Allied Health Taylor, Alexis Allied Health Taylor, Devon Engineering Technology Taylor, Devon Engineering Technology Taylor, Devon Engineering Technology Taylor, Ian Engineering Technology Taylor, Ian **Engineering Technology** Taylor, Vanessa **Business** Teegarden, Cody Business Temliso, Wosen Engineering Technology Tester, Bethany Social & Behavioral Science Thaman, Frank Engineering Technology Thaman, Frank Engineering Technology Theissen, Logan **Engineering Technology** Thelen, Nathan Engineering Technology Thibodeaux, Andrea Engineering Technology Thibodeaux, Andrea Engineering Technology Thibodeaux, Andrea Engineering Technology Thomas, Abigail Allied Health

Construction Electrician Lvl I Industrial Electrician Lvl II Automotive Electrician Medicaid Nurse Aide Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech Automotive Electrician Mobile Air Condition Mechanic Automotive Air Condition Mech Industrial Mainten Electr Mech Release of Information Data Sp Medicaid Nurse Aide Medicaid Nurse Aide Environmental Syst Repair Help Emergency Medical Technician Medicaid Nurse Aide Tractor Trailer, CDLA I Construction Electrician Lvl I Industrial Electrician Lvl II **Emergency Medical Technician** Medicaid Nurse Aide Mobile Air Condition Mechanic Automotive Air Condition Mech Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech Computer Technician Security+ Prep **Business Transfer** Accounting Tractor Trailer, CDLA I KY Child Care Provider Indust Maintenance Robot Techn Integrated Manufacturing Techn Automotive Air Condition Mech Informatics Programming Microsoft Network Administratr Information Security Specialst Microsoft Enterprise Adm Medicaid Nurse Aide

Thomas, Chaz Engineering Technology Thomas, Taylor Allied Health Thompson, Kandis **Business** Thornberry, Brandon Engineering Technology Thornton, Malachi Engineering Technology Thoroughman, Joselyn Allied Health Tifaouti, Fatima Engineering Technology Tifaouti, Fatima Engineering Technology Tifaouti, Fatima Engineering Technology Tilley, Daniel Engineering Technology Tilley, Daniel Engineering Technology Tilley, Daniel Engineering Technology Tinsley, Thomas Allied Health Toensmeyer, Tara Allied Health Tolson, Katie Engineering Technology Townsend, Samantha Engineering Technology Townsend, Samantha Engineering Technology Townsend, Samantha Engineering Technology Trabelle, Justin Engineering Technology Trabelle, Justin Engineering Technology Trabelle, Justin **Engineering Technology** Trabelle, Justin Engineering Technology Trame, Piper Allied Health Tran, Alexander Business Trenkamp, Timmothy Engineering Technology Trenkamp, Timmothy **Engineering Technology** Trenkamp, Timmothy Engineering Technology Trent, Brianna Allied Health Engineering Technology Truitt, William Tshidibi, Tresor Engineering Technology Turgeon, III, Gareth Engineering Technology Turgeon, III, Gareth Engineering Technology Turner, David **Engineering Technology** Turner, Kayla Allied Health Turner, Matthew Engineering Technology Turner, Matthew Engineering Technology Turner, Paul Engineering Technology Turner, Robert Engineering Technology

Construction Electrician Lyl I Medicaid Nurse Aide Management Automotive Air Condition Mech Engine Repairer Kentucky Medication Aide CIT Fundamentals Computer Technician Security+ Prep Construction Electrician Lvl I Industrial Electrician Level I Industrial Electrician Lvl II Medicaid Nurse Aide Massage Therapy Automotive Electrician Microsoft Network Administratr Information Security Specialst Microsoft Enterprise Adm A+ Prep Computer Tech Basic Informatics Programming Net+ Prep Medicaid Nurse Aide Supervisory Management Industrial Electrician Lvl II Industrial Maint Mech Lvl l Industrial Mainten Electr Mech Medicaid Nurse Aide Net+ Prep Mobile Air Condition Mechanic Integrated Manufacturing Techn Indust Maintenance Robot Techn Industrial Electrician Lvl II Kentucky Medication Aide AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I Gas Tungsten Arc Welder Automotive Electrician Social Media Marketing

Turner-Merkle, Angelica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wesley, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Tyree II, Edward	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Wesley, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
•	c c c,	Medicaid Nurse Aide	• .		
Umbarger, Isabel	Allied Health		Wesley, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Underwood, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	West, Alicia	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Underwood, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Westermeyer, Lauren-Rae	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Urso, Levi	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Westfall, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Van Alstine, Angel	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp	Westfall, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Van Holten, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Westfall, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Van Holten, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Westfall, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic
Van Holten, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Westwood, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Vangu, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Westwood, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Vazquez, Karla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	White, Eboni	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Velkly, Teresa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	White, James	Allied Health	Massage Therapy
Vernon, Trentan	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Wiggins, Carson	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Vernon, Trentan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Willard, David	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Vernon, Trentan	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Willard, David	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Vezina, Erik	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Williams, Arin	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Vezina, Erik	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Williams, Arin	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Vezina, Erik	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Williams, Arin	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Vickers, Aaron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Williams, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Vickers, Aaron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Williams, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Vier, Evan	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Williams, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Vier, Evan	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Williams, Hayden	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Villarroel, Nicolas	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Williams, Kimberly	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Villarroel, Nicolas	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Williamson, Brandy	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp
Vogel, Isabella	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Willmoth, Maslen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Volmer, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Fundamentals of Mechatronics	Wilson, Jonah	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker
Volz, Alan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Winterman, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Walker, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Winterman, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Wallace, Grace	Business	General Business	Winterman, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Walls, Brian	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Wippel, Mandy	Business	Management
Walls, Brian	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Witt, Serenity	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Walls, Brian	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Wolfe, Erin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Walz, Jakob	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Wolfinbarger, Jaiden	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Ward, Isaac	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I	Wood, Jayden	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker
Ward, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Woodring, Charles	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Wardrep-Messer, Pearl	Allied Health	Release of Information Data Sp	Woods, Christian	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Warning, Brooke	Business	Management	Woollum, Taylor	Business	Management
Warning, Brooke	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Worley, Noah	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Warning, Brooke	Business	General Business	Wright, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Waymeyer, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Utility Lineworker	Wu, Anabella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Webb, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Wuellner, Harrison	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Webb, Cameron	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I	Wuellner, Harrison	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Webb, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Wuellner, Harrison	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Wermuth, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wuellner, Harrison	Engineering Technology	AWS Cloud Architecture
Tomuun, Asincy	/ imed Health	Medicard Nuise Aide	Trucinici, Hairisoli	Engineering reciniology	1111 D Cloud Alcilitecture

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates, Continued

Wyatt, Noah Engineering Technology Utility Lineworker Young, Adam Allied Health Emergency Medical Technician Wyckoff, Mikayla Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Young, Brittany Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide

Total Certificates: 1,166

Diplomas

Anderson, Haley	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Higgins, Shane	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Bidwell, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Juarez Medina, Osbel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Bishop, Joshua	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist	Malone, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech
Bishop, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Machinist	Mann, Ethan	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Chief
Blaut, Logan	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Martin, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician
Brock, Derick	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Mikell, Johannah	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Brown, Cody	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Moore, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Carter, Devin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Olson, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Cavin, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Owens, Mark	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech
Chugg, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Padgett, William	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist
Claybern, Brian	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Chief	Padgett, William	Engineering Technology	Machinist
Crone, William	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Paterno, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech
Dalton, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Reisinger, Miles	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Dalton, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Silvati, Matthew	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Chief
Epplen, Adria	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician	Singer, Billy	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Figueroa, Roberto	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician	Skidmore, Drake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Flick, Robbie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Smith, Colton	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist
Frost, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech	Smith, Colton	Engineering Technology	Machinist
Fulton, Thomas	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist	Stacey, Orien	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Fulton, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Machinist	Starns, Amber	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Hall, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech	Sturgeon, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech
Hall, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Thaman, Frank	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Hamilton, James	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Turgeon, III, Gareth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Hardin, Luke	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech	Velkly, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Hendren, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Medium & Heavy Truck Tech	Vier, Evan	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Hernandez, Edgar	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech	Walz, Jakob	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech

Total Diplomas: 55

Associate in Arts – KCTCS

Abell, Shanon	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Huseman, Max	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Abney, Sky	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hutchins, Jenna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Adkins, Brooklyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hyden, Taylor	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Applegate, Garret	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Johnson, Danielle	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Ashcraft, Staci	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Jones, Steven	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barger, Chesney	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Judd, Christian	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bauer, Lily	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Kennedy, Kylie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Baute, Nathan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Kirk, Nancy	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Boling, Ashley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Knauer, Jaiden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bonhaus, Riley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Kniffin, Abigail	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bray, Morgan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Knock, Hudson	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Brown, Carson	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lawrence, Zerek	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Brunner, Aidan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lee, Makenna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Campbell, Charles	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lehmkuhl, Morgan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Caple, Elija	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Macadagum, Kaylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cobble, Lindsey	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Mains, Mia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Crouthers, Myesha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	McNay, Kayla	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Daley, Tegan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Musick, Dava	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Derkson, Cheriden	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Norris, Donovan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Do, Maria	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Parke, Braden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fannin, Kasey	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Payne, Jayda	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Frank, Elysia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Poynter, McKenna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fryman, II, Tony	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Prather, Tiffany	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fugate, Kaitlyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Price, Kobey	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Furguson, Aundrea	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Price, Skylar	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gemmer, Austin	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Purnell, Jordan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Greenwell, Jeremy	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Ray, Teresa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gross, Jozef	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Redman, Carson	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hacker, Lauren	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Reineke, Aiden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hampton, Angela	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Resendiz, Amanda	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hengehold, Avagrace	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Reuter, Shandalyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Holloway, Keaton	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Saraga, Katlyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Howard, Julia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sauer, Cheyenne	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hudson, Mikhyah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Schmidt, Lydia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hurd, Brooklyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Schroeder, Kirsten	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Arts - KCTCS, Continued

Schulte, Samantha	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Seiter, Brett	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Shami, Rebekah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Silva, Wendi	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Silvers, Kinley	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Simpson, Kierra	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Skidmore, Jessica	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Slone, Kaylin	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Spencer, Hayden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Spicer, Chelsea	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Staton, William	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Stegman, Patricia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Steht, Maya	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Stolz, Jenna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Story, Elizabeth	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Tabu, Mardochee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Taylor, Jada	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Taylor, Vanessa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Tomlinson, Caden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Turner, Avery	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Uwineza, Violette	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Veselovec, Anya	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Villabroza-Gleason, Kiele	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Waldemar, Heather	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Wartman, Adelie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Waters, Carly	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Welch, Dearah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Wells, Angel	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Wilson, Meagan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Wuellner, Kennedy	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Yeager, Sophie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Yildirim, Zeynep	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Zic, Samantha	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 103

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Ahmad, Manshad	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Ali, Mohamed	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Allen, Assata	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Applegate, Garret	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Austin, Alexsis	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Ball, Kendall	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bartley, Hannah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Barton, Tanner	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Brown, Carson	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Buckner, Cole	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bunch, Dagan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Chadwick, Lydia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Coleman, Emily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
	Life & Natural Sciences

Holbrook, Emma	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Parke, Braden	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Horn, Katherine	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Peck, Laura	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Huff, Gabriel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Price, Andrew	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Huseman, Max	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Richey, Kyle	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
James, Lydia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Simms, Gracie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Jones, Payslee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Snowden, David	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kirst, Madison	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Stegman, Patricia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Klein, Joel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Thomas, Mara	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kopca, Amanda	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Townsend, Carson	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Krodel, Anya	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tyszkiewicz, Julia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kunkle, Samuel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Veselovec, Anya	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kurzynski, Ava	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wells, Jacob	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lail, Casey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Whitehead, Tammy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Loveless, Abigail	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wilson, Charles	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Manshad, Tehmina	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wilson, Luke	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
McCarty, Ciarra	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Winterman, Tristan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
McClellan, Jessica	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wright, Mallory	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
McElhaney, Adam	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wuellner, Kennedy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
McKenzie, Mary	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Yildirim, Zeynep	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
McNeal, Tyler	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Zdarsky, Alaina	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Moody, Colby	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Zwick, Sara	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Norris, Donovan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science			

Total KCTCS AS: 69

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Anderson, Eric Anderson, Haley Bagley, Shawn Bean, E'shauna Bertram, Hannah Bidwell, Nicholas Bishop, Joshua	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Business Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech Welding Technology Computer and Information Tech Computer and Information Tech Business Administration Industrial Maintenance Tech Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Buck, Brittany Butler, Anna Cain, Justin Carter, Devin Cavin, Matthew Chugg, Ryan Clark, Teresa	Allied Health Allied Health Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Business	Health Information Technology Health Information Technology Computer and Information Tech Industrial Maintenance Tech Welding Technology Welding Technology Business Administration
Blackburn, Shellie	Allied Health	Nursing	Clark, Teresa Claybern, Brian	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology
Blanton, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Cox, Jeana	Business	Business Administration
,	c c,	1	,		
Blaut, Logan	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Craven, Alyssa	Allied Health	Nursing
Boles, Valerie	Allied Health	Health Information Technology	Cromer, Brian	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Bowling, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Crone, William	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Brinker, Kylia	Allied Health	Health Information Technology	Cummings, Karissa	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Brock, Derick	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Dalton, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Brown, Cody	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Dalton, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS, Continued

Deaton, Shealynn	Business	Business Administration	Joseph, John	Allied Health	Nursing
Dirkhising, Caitlyn	Allied Health	Nursing	Juarez Medina, Osbel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Donk, Adisyn	Business	Business Administration	Kabeya, Tomas	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Dotson, Jeana	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Kambule, Sheena	Allied Health	Nursing
Dryden, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Kante, Saho	Allied Health	Nursing
Dunaway, Stephanie	Business	Business Administration	Kite, Jill	Allied Health	Nursing
Dunican, Teresa	Business	Business Administration	Klaber, David	Allied Health	EMS- Paramedic
Epplen, Adria	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology	Kopca, Amanda	Allied Health	Nursing
Farrell, Brittany	Allied Health	Nursing	Krodel, Anya	Allied Health	Massage Therapy Technology
Farris, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Lail, Casey	Engineering Technology	Manufacturing Engineering Tech
Fidelis, Snolita	Allied Health	Nursing	Lainhart, Jedadiah	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Figueroa, Roberto	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology	Lambert, Addelyn	Allied Health	Nursing
Flick, Robbie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Lee, Makenna	Business	Business Administration
Fransen, Karen	Allied Health	Nursing	Lembe, Agape	Allied Health	Nursing
Frost, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Listro, Cassandra	Allied Health	Nursing
Fuller, Juliana	Business	Business Administration	Ludwig, Jami	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Fulton, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Lukomski, Agata	Allied Health	Nursing
Gadzala, Jacob	Allied Health	Nursing	Mackenzie, Kathryn	Allied Health	Nursing
Gallagher, Collin	Allied Health	Nursing	Malone, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology
Grubbs, Meagan	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Mann, Ethan	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology
Hajimadi, Hawa	Allied Health	Health Information Technology	Manshad, Shymaila	Allied Health	Health Information Technology
Hall, Marla	Allied Health	Nursing	Martin, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technology
Hall, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	McGee, Jami	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Hall, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	McKiddy, Jasmine	Allied Health	Massage Therapy Technology
Hamilton, James	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	McNay, Kayla	Business	Paralegal Technology
Hardin, Luke	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Mikell, Johannah	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Hayes, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Mills, Brittany	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Hendren, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Moore, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Hernandez, Edgar	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Morris, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Hickman, Katelyn	Allied Health	Nursing	Morris, Makenzi	Allied Health	Nursing
Higgins, Shane	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Moxley, Nicole	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Holtz, Rachael	Business	Business Administration	Murray, Taylor	Allied Health	Nursing
Hopkins, Jasmine	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Myers, Nicole	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Huddleston, Sarah	Allied Health	Medical Assisting	Nguyen, Jeannie	Allied Health	Nursing
Ingguls, Lyndcee	Allied Health	Nursing	Nieman, Jami	Allied Health	Nursing
Ingguls, Lyric	Allied Health	Nursing	Nolan-Smith, Adrienne	Allied Health	Nursing
Jenkins, Trinity	Business	Business Administration	Olson, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Jett, Katherine	Allied Health	Nursing	Onokoko, Michel	Business	Paralegal Technology

Padgett, William	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Townsend, Samantha	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Paterno, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Turgeon, III, Gareth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Perdue, Katherine	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Turner, Jilliene	Business	Paralegal Technology
Rauch, Rhonda	Allied Health	Health Information Technology	Velkly, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Ray, Teresa	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Vier, Evan	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Reisinger, Miles	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Wagner, Kelsey	Business	Business Administration
Richey, Kyle	Allied Health	Nursing	Walz, Jakob	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology
Scheinert, Pamela	Business	Business Administration	Warning, Brooke	Business	Business Administration
Schenk, Amy	Allied Health	Nursing	Webb, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology
Schuermann, James	Business	Business Administration	Wellman, Courtney	Allied Health	Nursing
Silvati, Matthew	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology	Wells, Amanda	Business	Business Administration
Singer, Billy	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Wells, Angel	Allied Health	Nursing
Skidmore, Drake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Wells, Monique	Allied Health	Nursing
Skillman, Wendie	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	White, Mark	Allied Health	Nursing
Smith, Colton	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Whitford, Paul	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Smith, Tabitha	Allied Health	Nursing	Wiedeman, Grace	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining
Spencer, Daniel	Business	Business Administration	Williams, Allason	Allied Health	Nursing
Stacey, Orien	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Williams, Madison	Allied Health	EMS- Paramedic
Starns, Amber	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Williamson, Brooke	Allied Health	Nursing
Steele, Brad	Allied Health	EMS- Paramedic	Willson, Clint	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Sturgeon, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Wind, Michelle	Allied Health	Nursing
Thaman, Frank	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Wippel, Mandy	Business	Business Administration
Thibodeaux, Andrea	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Zamalu, Riley	Engineering Technology	Energy Technologies

Total KCTCS AAS: 152

Grand Total Credentials – Gateway Community and Technical College: 1,545

Hazard Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Givens, Cornelius	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Undercarriage Mechanic	Givens, Cornelius	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Goode, Charles	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Grigsby, Michael	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Grigsby, Michael	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Grigsby, Michael	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Construction Equip Mech Hlp	Hall, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Hall, Michael	Engineering Technology	Manufacturing Operations Manag
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Hamblin, Charles	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech	Higdon, Robert	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hostetler, Landen	Engineering Technology	Manufacturing Operations Manag
Barnett, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Diesel Mechanics Assistant	Jent, Chloe	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Blank, Haylee-Drew	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Johnson, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Bowman, Breanna	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Lewis, Eli	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Brewer, Gary	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Little, Rodney	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Caudill, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Little, Rodney	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
Caudill, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Little, Rodney	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Caudill, Jerry	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Little, Roger	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Caudill, Zach	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Little, Roger	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
Cochran, Branden	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Little, Roger	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Combs, Vanessa	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Mailey, Ava	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Deaton, Kennedy	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Melton, Jered	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Dixon, Noah	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Miller, Johnny	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Efendira, Salih	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Miller, Johnny	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Feltner, David	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Miller, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Feltner, David	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Miller, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
Francis, Ricky	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Miller, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Fryman, Lena	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Moore, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Fugate, John	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Moore, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Fugate, John	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Neace, Ronnie	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Fugate, John	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Neace, Ronnie	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Fugate, John	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Welder	Nguyen, Binh	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Fugate, John	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Olinger, Jeffery	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
Fugate, John	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Olinger, Jeffery	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Fugate, John	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Olinger, Jeffery	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Fugate, John	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Otey, Caden	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Fugate, John	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Patterson, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Gibson, James	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Patton, Darren	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper

Patton, Darren	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Smith, Ricky	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter
Patton, Darren	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper	Smith, Ricky	Engineering Technology	Drywaller
Phan, Sean	Engineering Technology	Manufacturing Operations Manag	Smith, Ricky	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Ramey, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Stallard, Abagail	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Ramey, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Stamper, Jody	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Riley, Shayla	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Stamper, Samantha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Robinson, Tori	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Switzer, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Sanders, Darian	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Thompson, Michael	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Saylor, Summer	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Thompson, Michael	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
Sellers, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Thompson, Michael	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Sizemore, Emily	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Wooten, Lyla	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Smith, Ethan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Xavier, Tanner	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Smith, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Yawn, Mark	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Smith, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Young, Devon	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Smith, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep			

Total Certificates: 105

Diplomas

Brown, Jaden Engineering Technology Construction Carpenter

Total Diplomas: 1

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Begley, Katherine	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Garland, Lauren	Humanities	Associate in Arts
David, Curtis	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Spurlock, Dawson	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fugate, Reda	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Tharp, Payton	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 6

Hazard Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Associate in Science Begley, Katherine Life & Natural Sciences McCoy, Jacob Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Clayton, Taylor Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 3

Associate in Applied Science - KCTCS

Life & Natural Sciences

Day, Jerrica Social & Behavioral Science Education Smith, Ethan Engineering Technology Computer and Information Tech

Goggans, Joseph Prof Stud Art-Bluegrass & Trad Humanities Total KCTCS AAS: 3

> **Grand Total Credentials -**Hazard Community and Technical College: 118

Henderson Community College

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Brown, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Murphy, Shanta	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Nicolas, Marcos	Business	General Business
Clark, Chanel	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Norris, Trinity	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Clark, Chanel	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Nunez, Jon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Cox, James	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Oeth, Adriana	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Cox, James	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Oleary, Adam	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cox, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Osborne- Madden, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cox, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Osborne, Elizabeth	Life & Natural Sciences	Sustainable Agriculture
Cox, James	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Owens, Bailey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Craig, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Payne, Coburn	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Craig, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Payne, Coburn	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Daniel, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Payne, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Fisher, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Payne, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Goodley, Conor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Pedigo, Stephanie	Business	General Business
Greenwell, Abednego	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Perkins, Hope	Business	General Business
Harper, Christoni	Business	General Business	Pinkston, Christina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Harris, Scott	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Powell, Amanda	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Jones, Amber	Business	General Business	Powell, Sade	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Jourdan, Brittany	Business	General Business	Powers, Kassandra	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Leavelle, Sean	Business	Business Transfer	Pruitt, Mercedes	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lee-Williams, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Rager, Keelie	Allied Health	Physicians Office Laboratory
Lovell, Dru	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Reising, Hannah	Allied Health	Physicians Office Laboratory
Manuel, Kayden	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Riley, Cody	Business	General Business
Manuel, Kayden	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Roberson, James	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Martinez, Erica	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Roberts, Faith	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Martinez, Erica	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist	Roldan Calderon, Marian	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Martinez, Erica	Business	Accounting	Sanchez, Justin	Business	General Business
Masters, Elijah	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Sanchez, Justin	Business	Management
Mattingly, Kasey	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Setser, Peggy	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
McCool, Noah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Setser, Peggy	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
McDaniel, Ambur	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Shelton, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
McIntyre, Nathan	Allied Health	Physicians Office Laboratory	Shelton, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
McKinney, Natasha	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Sieber, Brennen	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Mercer, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Sieber, Brennen	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Mercer, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Sieber, Brennen	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Metcalf, Mackenzie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Simms, Paris	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Moorman, Abbey	Allied Health	Physicians Office Laboratory	Simpson, Drew	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Morris, Amy	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Simpson, Drew	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep

Henderson Community College

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates, Continued

Simpson, Drew	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Waggener, Adasha	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Simpson, Drew	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Walker, Deaubrey	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Simpson, Drew	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Wallace, Olivia	Business	Supervisory Management
Smith, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Wallace, Olivia	Business	Human Resource Management
Smith, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Ware, Abby	Business	General Business
Smith, Wesley	Life & Natural Sciences	Sustainable Agriculture	Webb, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Somers, Jade	Business	General Business	Welborn, Robert	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Souffrant, Emilianne	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wernicke, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Spurlin, Kaitlyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Wernicke, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Stone, Cory	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Wesselman, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Storey, Taylor	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician	White, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Storey, Taylor	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant	Whitledge, Jonathon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Storey, Taylor	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C	Whitledge, Jonathon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Storm, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Williams, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Strong, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Williams, Amanda	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Strong, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Williams, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Strong, Jordan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Williams, Kayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Sutton, Levi	Life & Natural Sciences	Agronomy	Wilson, Gena	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Terry, Kaitlin	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Wilson, Heaven	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Trotter, Anna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wolfe, Angela	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Vazquez, Adrianna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wright, Alexis	Business	Accounting
Vowels, Claire	Business	Management	Wright, Alexis	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Vowels, Claire	Business	Supervisory Management	Wright, Alexis	Business	General Business
Waggener, Adasha	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant	Wright, Alexis	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist

Total Certificates: 124

Diplomas

McKinney, Natasha	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Roberts, Faith	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Osborne, Elizabeth	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture	Sharkey, Emma	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture
Powell, Amanda	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Smith, Wesley	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture
Powers, Kassandra	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Storm, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ

Sutton, Levi	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture	Wilson, Gena	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Williams, Kayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ			

Total Diplomas: 11

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Ayer, Bradley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sheets, Jessica	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hagan, Lauren	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shoemaker, April	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Nevels, Mandy	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Skaggs, Savannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Polivick, Macy	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stone, Rebekah	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 8

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Floyd, Laura	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Simpson, Hunter	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Murray, Alexis	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Sugg, Kinsey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Pinkston, Christina	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wyatt, Drue	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 6

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Do, Kayla	Allied Health	Nursing	Reising, Hannah	Allied Health	Medical Laboratory Technician
McIntyre, Nathan	Allied Health	Medical Laboratory Technician	Roberts, Faith	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
McKinney, Natasha	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Russell, Jessica	Allied Health	Nursing
Moore, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Samuels, Krystal	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Moorman, Abbey	Allied Health	Medical Laboratory Technician	Sanchez, Justin	Business	Business Administration
Nelson, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Setser, Peggy	Allied Health	Medical Assisting
Osborne, Elizabeth	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture	Sharkey, Emma	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture
Owens, Alexis	Allied Health	Nursing	Smith, Wesley	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture
Pendley, Carrington	Allied Health	Nursing	Staples, Luke	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Powell, Amanda	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Storey, Taylor	Allied Health	Medical Assisting
Powers, Kassandra	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Storm, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ

Henderson Community College

Student, Program, Concentration

Allied Health

Williams, Amanda

Associate in Applied Science - KCTCS, Continued

Medical Assisting

Trentacoste, John	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Williams, Kayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Vowels, Claire	Business	Business Administration	Wilson, Gena	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Waggener, Adasha	Allied Health	Medical Assisting	Wilson, Latisha	Allied Health	Nursing
Wallace, Emily	Allied Health	Nursing	Wright, Alexis	Business	Business Administration
Wallace, Olivia	Business	Business Administration	Wyatt, Drue	Allied Health	Nursing

Total KCTCS AAS: 33

Grand Total Credentials – Henderson Community College: 182

Hopkinsville Community College

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Alexander, Gavin	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician	Garland, Kayleigh	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Baker, Sheena	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician	Garland, Kayleigh	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Baker, Sheena	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Garland, Kayleigh	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Baker, Sheena	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant	Garland, Kayleigh	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Baker, Sheena	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C	Henley, Crystal	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Baker, Vincent	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Henley, Crystal	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Barnes, Shelbey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Henley, Crystal	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Bealmear, Hadley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Henley, Crystal	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Bellamy, Shane	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lenori, Dessary	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Benton, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Lenori, Dessary	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Bicknase, Rebecca	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lenori, Dessary	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Bischoff, Ashley	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C	Lenori, Dessary	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Bischoff, Ashley	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician	Lewis, Jade	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Bischoff, Ashley	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Lewis, Jade	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Bischoff, Ashley	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant	Lewis, Jade	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Black, Latoya	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lewis, Jade	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Blakes, Nicholas	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	London, Logan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Bledsoe, Josie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	London, Logan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Botte, Katrina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	London, Logan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Boyd, Ansley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	London, Logan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Bradley, Jay'von	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	London, Logan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Breckel, Lance	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician	London, Logan	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Brokering, Braden	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician	Powell, Faythe	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Brown, Annibelle	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician	Powell, Faythe	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Brown, Cora	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Powell, Faythe	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Brown, Lindsay	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Powell, Faythe	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Brustoski, Joshua	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stevens, Chloe	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Butts, Aidon	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician	Stevens, Chloe	Business	General Business
Cook, Amanda	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician	Stevens, Chloe	Business	Public Leadership
Cook, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant	Stevens, Chloe	Business	Supervisory Management
Cook, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C	Stevens, Chloe	Business	Team Leadership
Cook, Amanda	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Davis-Trower, Qahleem	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica	Business	Public Leadership
Davis-Trower, Qahleem	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica	Business	Management
Davis-Trower, Qahleem	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica	Business	Business Transfer
Davis-Trower, Qahleem	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica	Business	General Business

Total Certificates: 72

Hopkinsville Community College

Student, Program, Concentration

Diplomas

Adger, Sarah	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Morris, Graceyn	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Baker, Sheena	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)	Morse, Lyndsie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Bischoff, Ashley	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)	Odell, Aubree	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Clark, Summer	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Palmer, Taylyn	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Cook, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)	Powell, Faythe	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)
Davis, Allison	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Quick, Maranda	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Davis, Deseree	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Ramos, Leslie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Garland, Kayleigh	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)	Spurlin, Michelle	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Goble, Mckinzie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Taylor, Tierra	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Henley, Crystal	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)	Vanvalin, Jacob	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Hogan, Alexis	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Willis, Takeitha	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Lenori, Dessary	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)	Wilson, Calvonna	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Lewis, Jade	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)	Womack, Sasha	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Limon, Kelanie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Yates, Enri	Allied Health	Practical Nurse

Total Diplomas: 28

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Humonities	Associate in Arts	Mumford Marioria	Humanities	Associate in Arts
		, ,		
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Newman Vale, Samyra	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Pickens, Nicholas	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Reed, John	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rutherford, Amanda	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sims, Samaria	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stephens, Brittnea	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Waters, Diamonique	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Watkins, Ambrea	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	Watts, Terrani	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Humanities	Associate in Arts	White, Allyana	Humanities	Associate in Arts
	Humanities Humanities Humanities Humanities Humanities Humanities Humanities Humanities Humanities	Humanities Associate in Arts	Humanities Associate in Arts Pickens, Nicholas Humanities Associate in Arts Pickens, Nicholas Humanities Associate in Arts Reed, John Humanities Associate in Arts Rutherford, Amanda Humanities Associate in Arts Sims, Samaria Humanities Associate in Arts Stephens, Brittnea Humanities Associate in Arts Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica Humanities Associate in Arts Waters, Diamonique Humanities Associate in Arts Watkins, Ambrea Humanities Associate in Arts Watkins, Ambrea Humanities Associate in Arts Watts, Terrani	Humanities Associate in Arts Pickens, Nicholas Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Reed, John Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Rutherford, Amanda Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Sims, Samaria Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Stephens, Brittnea Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Waters, Diamonique Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Watkins, Ambrea Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Watkins, Ambrea Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Watkins, Ambrea Humanities Humanities Associate in Arts Watts, Terrani Humanities

Total KCTCS AA: 24

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Andrews, Nathaniel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Noel, Stephanie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bastien, Ashley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Olivo, Michael	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bealle, Jacob	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Ratliff, Celine	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Biemesderfer, Dewayne	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Riley, Richard	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Blake, David	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Rutherford, Amanda	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Casanova, Shelsy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Samples, Shane	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cornelius, Caley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Sargent, David	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Graham, Jada	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Sibcy, Noah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Harper, Taylor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Simon, Eduardo	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Holt, Arianna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Swafford, Tasha	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Jackson, Nile'tia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lowrie, Carmen	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tucker, Wesley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Mauzy, Sebastion	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science			

Total KCTCS AS: 25

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Bischoff, Ashley Blakes, Nicholas Cook, Amanda Cook, Kasean	Allied Health Social & Behavioral Science Allied Health Social & Behavioral Science	Medical Assisting Criminal Justice Medical Assisting Criminal Justice	London, Logan Page, Austin Reynolds, Zonekia Stevens, Chloe Temoltzin-Vega, Angelica	Engineering Technology Social & Behavioral Science Engineering Technology Business Business	Computer and Information Tech Gen Occupational Tech Studies Computer and Information Tech Business Administration Business Administration
Davis-Trower, Qahleem Garland, Kayleigh Lenori, Dessary	Engineering Technology Allied Health Allied Health	Computer and Information Tech Medical Assisting Medical Assisting	Thomas, Darlene Wilson, Christopher	Allied Health Allied Health	Health Science Technology EMS- Paramedic
Lewis, Jade	Allied Health	Medical Assisting			

Total KCTCS AAS: 15

Grand Total Credentials – Hopkinville Community College: 164

Jefferson Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Abadia, Katherine	Business	General Business	Almjareesh, Mustafa	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Abbott, James	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr	Almjareesh, Mustafa	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Abbott, James	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm	Almjareesh, Mustafa	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Abbott, James	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Alokozai, Wasim	Business	General Business
Abbott, James	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Alokozai, Wasim	Business	Small Business Management
Abbott, James	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced	Alshammari, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper
Abbott, James	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking	Alsheblag, Mohammad	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Abbott, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Alshuwaili, Ghalib	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Abdulameer, Saif	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Alshuwaili, Ghalib	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Abdulameer, Saif	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Alvey, Aydin	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Abdulameer, Saif	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Alvey, Aydin	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Abernathy, Kennedi	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Alvey, Aydin	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Abrahantes, Greiler	Business	Business Transfer	Alvey, Aydin	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Abrahantes, Greiler	Business	General Business	Amyx, Emily	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Abukari, Alhassan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Anderson, Nicholas	Business	Business Transfer
Abukari, Alhassan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Anderson, Nicholas	Business	General Business
Abukari, Alhassan	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Andres Gomez, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Aceves, Francisco	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Andrews, Katelyn	Allied Health	EMS- Paramedic
Adams, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Asher, Junior	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Ahamed Mansoor, Nona		General Business	Asher, Junior	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Ahmadzai, Nasim	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Asher, Junior	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Ahmadzai, Nasim	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Asher, Junior	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Ahmadzai, Nasim	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Asher, Junior	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Ahmadzai, Nasim	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Ashurova, Mariia	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Akana, Getrude	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Ashurova, Mariia	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Akukwe, Ngozi	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Ater, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Akukwe, Ngozi	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	,	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Akukwe, Ngozi	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Averette-Bush, Amari	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Alagic, Mirnes	Business	General Business	Ayiik, David	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking
Alihodzic, Elvis	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Ayiik, David	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Alihodzic, Elvis	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Bailey, Coryion	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion
Aljalb, Wael	Engineering Technology	Productivity Software Speialst	Bailey, Isabella	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Aljalb, Wael	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Bailey, Isabella	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Aljalb, Wael	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Bal, Siwan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Allen, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Balanza, Jaira	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Allen, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Balanza, Jaira	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Allen, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Balanza, Jaira	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Almeshhedani, Mostafa	Business	General Business	Balanza, Jaira	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming
· ····································	2 4011400	Contrar Dubiness	zamien, vana	Zingmooring recimology	

Balanza, Jaira	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Brice, Erik	Business	General Business
Balanza, Jaira	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Briggs, Keith	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Balanza, Jaira	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Brinker, Micah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Ballesteros, Fernando	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Brinker, Micah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Ballesteros, Fernando	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Brooks, Jalynn	Business	Small Business Management
Ballesteros, Fernando	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming	Brown, Cameron	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Ballesteros, Fernando	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Brown, Ryan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barker, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Bryan, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Barrett, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Buehner, John	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Bartee, Mark	Business	Catering	Buford, Jalen	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Baughman, Jacob	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Buford, Jalen	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Beach, Colt	Engineering Technology	Airframe Completion	Bullock, Kaleb	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Beams, Skyler	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Bunch, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Beams, Skyler	Business	General Business	Burba, Justin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Beatty, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Burba, Justin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Bellou, Paul	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Burden, Clayton	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Bellou, Paul	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Burden, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Bennett, William	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Burden, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Beqiri, Blend	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Burrill, Trevor	Business	Business Transfer
Berding, Shelby	Business	General Business	Burrill, Trevor	Business	General Business
Berold, Ryan	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Cabral, Juliette	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
	0 0	1	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Berold, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Calixte, Jayna	Business	General Business
Bezpalcha, Alona	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Call, Rachel		
Bezpalcha, Alona	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Campbell, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bezpalcha, Alona	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep Exploratory Machining I	Campbell, Justin	Engineering Technology	General Provinces
Bharati, Rohan	Engineering Technology		Cancho Torres, Maricielo		General Business
Bleuel, Robert	Business	General Business	Capers, Marcus	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper
Boateng, Kwabena	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Cardona, Jesus	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Boothe, Blaine	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Carman, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Boren, John	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Carman, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Borroto Sosa, David	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Carrico, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Bowman, Reagan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Carroll, Justin	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Bradley, Elijah	Business	General Business	Carroll, Justin	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Brake, Jayden	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Centeno, Luis	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Bramer, Keegan	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Centeno, Luis	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion
Bramer, Keegan	Business	General Business	Chapman, Arianna	Business	General Business
Bramer, Keegan	Business	Management	Chappell, James	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester
Brasher, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Chappell, James	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper
Brewer, Bennie	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Chatman, Charity	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Brewer, Bennie	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Cheek, Kristian	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Brewer, Bennie	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Cheek, Kristian	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Brewer, Halle	Business	Public Leadership	Chelghoum, Lynda	Business	Business Transfer
Brewer, Halle	Business	Management	Chesser, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Brewer, Halle	Business	General Business	Chesser, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Brewer, Halle	Business	Entrepreneurship	Chissom, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician

Student, Program, Concentration

Chissom, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Cromer, Ian	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Chissom, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Cromer, Ian	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion
Cho, Katherine	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Cross, Paula	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cho, Katherine	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Cusimano, Xarek	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Cho, Katherine	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Dandurand, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Christopherson, Reece	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Dandurand, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Cima, Pietro	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Daniel, Rachael	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Clark, Dorothy	Allied Health	Med Coding/ Reimburs Specialst	Daniel, Rachael	Business	General Business
Cole, Blake	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Daniel, Rachael	Business	Management
Cole, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Daniel, Rachael	Business	Public Leadership
Coleman, Myles	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Daniel, Rachael	Business	Supervisory Management
Coleman, Myles	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Daniel, Rachael	Business	Team Leadership
Coleman, Myles	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Daniels, Amber	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Collett, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Darnall, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech II
Collett, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Darnall, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician
Colston, Robert	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Darnall, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Colston, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Davis, Jennifer	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Colston, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Dewitt, Ethan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Combs, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Diboue, Paul	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Combs, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Dittmeier, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Conn, Jason	Business	General Business	Dollar, Seanna	Business	Business Transfer
Connelly, Chandler	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Doss, Grayson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Cook II, Christopher	Business	Public Leadership	Doyle, Candyce	Engineering Technology	Service and Repair Plumber
Cook II, Christopher	Business	Management	Drury, Jayson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Cook II, Christopher	Business	General Business	Dudko, Oksana	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Cook II, Christopher	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Duenas, Marcos	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Cook II, Christopher	Business	Entrepreneurship	Duncan-Hay, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper
Copeland, Patrick	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Dupin, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Cotero, Johana	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Duplessis, John	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion
Cotero, Johana	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Dut, Wany	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Coulter, Sydney	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Duvall, Ryne	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Coulter, Sydney	Allied Health	Physicians Office Laboratory	Easley, Sandra	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Crabtree, Hannah	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Easley, Sandra	Engineering Technology	Computer Maintenance Tech
Crabtree, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Easley, Sandra	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Crabtree, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Eaton, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Craig, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker	Edwards, Brian	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Crespo, Nathalie	Business	General Business	Egan, Jack	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Crockett, Zachary	Business	General Business	Elliott, Dennis	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I

Embry, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Garcia, Johanna	Business	Advanced Business Admin
English, Russean	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Garcia, Johanna	Business	Management
English, Russean	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Garcia, Johanna	Business	General Business
Esquivel Hernandez, Lorena	Business	General Business	Garcia, Juan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Esterle, Madison	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker	Garrett, Jace	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Etse, Kokou	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Garrett, Jace	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Evans, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Gartner, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Exton, Julia	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Gartner, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Exton, Julia	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Gartner, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Exton, Julia	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Gatz, Dylan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Fallon, Jack	Business	Business Transfer	Gatz, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Fallon, Jack	Business	General Business	Gatz, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Farmer, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Gelsomini, Marcello	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Farrell, Gabrielle	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Ghimire, Buddhi	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Farrell, Gabrielle	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Giralico, Vincent	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Farrell, Gabrielle	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Giralico, Vincent	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Farris, Quinton	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Giveans, Matthew	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Faulk, Jessica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Glass, Bryce	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Fernandez, Misael	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Goff, Turner	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Fernandez, Sofia Mae	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Goff, Turner	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
*	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide Medicaid Nurse Aide	<i>'</i>		Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Ferrigno, Angelina			Goins, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Finney, Jason	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Gomez Castillo, Jose	Engineering Technology	
Finney, Jason	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Gomez, Lily	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Finney, Jason	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Gomez, Mariza	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fitzgerald, Dakota	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Gonzalez Narvaez, William		General Business
Fitzgerald, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Gonzalez, Elexus	Business	General Business
Fitzgerald, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Granovskiy, Vladislav	Business	Business Transfer
Fleming, Dimetri	Business	General Business	Gray, Vincent	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Fnu, Shekib	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Green, Demario	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Frederick, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Web Programmer	Green, Demario	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Frederick, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming	Green, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Frederick, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Greene, Jillian	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Freeland, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Greenwell, Noelle	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Freeland, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Gregoire, Jean-Luc	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Freeland, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Gregoire, Jean-Luc	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Funaro, Christopher	Business	General Business	Gregoire, Jean-Luc	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming
Furman, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Gregoire, Jean-Luc	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Furman, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Gregory, Holly	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Galvan, Candice	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Gregory, Trey	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Gaona, Kristen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Greiner, Vanessa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Garcia Villasenor, Lizbeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Groves, Conner	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Garcia, Adan	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Guenther, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Garcia, Adan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Guenther, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Garcia, Adan	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Gurung, Miyasha	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Garcia, Jesus	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Gurung, Miyasha	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep

Student, Program, Concentration

Gurung, Reenchin	Business	Business Transfer	Hite, Cambron	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Guth, Dexter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Hite, Cambron	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Guth, Dexter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Hoeft, Tinamoni	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gutierrez, Ethan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Holcomb, Shawn	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Halbauer, Shane	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Howard, Melanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Halbauer, Shane	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Hubbard, Kaylyn	Business	Entrepreneurship
Haldeman, Jessey	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Hubbard, Kaylyn	Business	General Business
Hamilton, Kylie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hubbard, Kaylyn	Business	Management
Hammons, Trenton	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Hubbard, Kaylyn	Business	Supervisory Management
Hance, Chrystyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hulak, Dilan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hardin, Freeman	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester	Hulak, Dilan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Hardin, Freeman	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper	Hunt, Ashlea	Business	General Business
Hardin, Logan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Hunt, Nolan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hardin, Victoria	Business	General Business	Hunter, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Harp, Michael	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking	Hunter, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Harp, Michael	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Huston, Danniel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Harp, Michael	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Igiraneza, Verite	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Harris, Katie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Isaac, Jacob	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Harris, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Istre, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Harrison, Danyelle	Business	General Business	Istre, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Harrison, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Jalab, Jamal	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Hathnawi, Abdulrahman	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Jalab, Jamal	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Hathnawi, Abdulrahman	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Jalab, Jamal	Engineering Technology	Productivity Software Spcialst
Hathnawi, Abdulrahman	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Jamison, Michael	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Hawkins, Pamela	Business	General Business	Javorek, Sasa	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Hayes, Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Jaworski, William	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hayes, Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Jennings, Caison	Business	General Business
Heichelbech, Thomas	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Jennings, Caison	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Henderson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Jennings, Caison	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Henley, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Jennings, Caison	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Herdt, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Johnson, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Hernandez, Jesus	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Johnson, Eric	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Higdon, Courtney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Johnson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Higdon, Laila	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Johnson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Hilario, Rachel	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Johnson, Gracie	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Hill, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Johnson, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hinkle, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Johnson, Katelin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hinkle, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Johnson, Michael	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician

Johnson, Michael	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Lester, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Johnson, Natalee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Leyva, Matthew	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Johnson, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Locke, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Johnson, Todshawna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Locke, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Jones, Connor	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Locke, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Jones, Logan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Locke, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Jones, Rayquan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Locke, Kamryn	Business	General Business
Jones, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Logsdon, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Jones, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Logsdon, Joshua Long, Gary	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
*	0 0		• •		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Jordan, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Lyninger, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Judd, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Mack, Thomas	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Kaelin, Stuart	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Mack, Thomas	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Kameri, Valdete	Business	General Business	Mackey, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Kattan, Noora	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Maddox Arnold, Tyresha		Advanced Catering
Kattan, Noora	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Maddox Arnold, Tyresha		Advanced Culinary Arts
Kattan, Noora	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Madison, Austin	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Kays, Heather	Business	General Business	Madison, Austin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Kays, Heather	Business	Small Business Management	Madry, Tonya	Business	General Business
Keller, Kennith	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester	Magano, Ibrahim	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Keller, Kennith	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper	Magano, Ibrahim	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Kennedy, Trevor	Business	General Business	Mahmoud, Adnan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Khan, Carl	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Maki, Landon	Business	Small Business Management
Khan, Carl	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Maki, Landon	Business	General Business
Kim, Kam	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Makoda, Obed	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Klein, Lauren	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Malone, Alysa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Knight, Athea	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Mancini, Edwin	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Koch, Dillon	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Manzo, Carmen	Business	General Business
Koenig, Marc	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Marcum, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Korfhage, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming	Martin, Shelby	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Korfhage, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Martin, Shelby	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Kramer, Theresa	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Martinez, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Kurz, Abigail	Business	General Business	Mason, Angel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
La Rosa Hernandez, Ross Ma	ry Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mason, Dwight	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Lamaster-Ferrigno, Michel	lle Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Matthews, Bailey	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Lamothe, Coleman	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Matthews, Collin	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Larkin, Peyton	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Mattingly, Kimberly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lawson, Brendan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Mays, Savannah	Business	Entrepreneurship
Lay, Sophia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mays, Savannah	Business	Small Business Management
Leger, Brooklyn	Business	Advanced Business Admin	McBride, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester
Lemire, Scott	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	McBride, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper
Lemire, Scott	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	McCabe, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Lenghu, Gael	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	McCall, Maleah	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Lentz, Kaelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McCool, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Leonard, Cale	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	McCool, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Leonard, Cale	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	McCool, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Leonara, Care	Zigineering reciniology	maasalal Sieenielali Svi II	mecon, semey	Engineering reciniology	1.50. 11op

Student, Program, Concentration

McFall, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Moore, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	General Completion
McFall, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Moore, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion
McGaha, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Moore, Seth	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester
McGuire, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Moore, Seth	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper
McGuire, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Moore, Seth	Engineering Technology	Rough Plumber
McIntosh, Meridian	Business	General Business	Moreno-Bueso, Fernando	Business	General Business
McKinley, Sean	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Morgan, Wendy	Engineering Technology	General Completion
McManis, Macey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Muela, Cedrick	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
McMurtry, David	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Mujtaba, Ahmad	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
McNear, Garrett	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Muller, Raymond	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Meek, Terran	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Mullins, Makenzie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker
Mefford, Jerika	Business	General Business	Mullis, Melissa	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Mendez, Catalina	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Mullis, Melissa	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Meredith, Sydney	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Mulvey, Lauren	Business	Business Transfer
Metcalf, Shannon	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Munoz, Cristal	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
*	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	*		
Meurer, Jaclyn		•	Munsie, Andrew	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Michael, Peggy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Murphy, Ethan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Michal, Steffen	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Murphy, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Mihalyov, Alora	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Murphy, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Millay, William	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Murphy, John	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Millay, William	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Murphy, Makenzie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Miller, Amber	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Murphy, Margret	Business	General Business
Miller, Amber	Allied Health	Physicians Office Laboratory	Musa, Abdirahman	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Miller, Lydia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Myers, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Mims, Jose	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Myers, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Mims, Jose	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Myers, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Minor, Naomi	Engineering Technology	Airframe Completion	Mzurie, Hanan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Minor, Naomi	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Mzurie, Hanan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Minor, Naomi	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Mzurie, Hanan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Miranda, Carla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nameth, Patrick	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Mohamed, Khadija	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Nance, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Mohamed, Nimo	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nance, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Montgomery, Edward	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Nasim, Munis	Business	Business Transfer
Montgomery, Edward	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Nasim, Munis	Business	General Business
Montgomery, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Nasr, Assad	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Moody, Chadler	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Nasr, Assad	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion
Moody, Chadler	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Nasser, Saif	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Moore, James	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Nasser, Saif	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
*	2 2 8	•	,	2 2 3	1

Nethery, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Airframe Completion	Parsley, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Nethery, Tristan	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Parsons, Cristy	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Nevitt, Avery	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Parsons, Cristy	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Newton, Kevin	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Parsons, Cristy	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Nguyen, Johnson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Parsons, Cristy	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Nguyen, Katelan	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Parsons, Cristy	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Nichols, Jasmin	Business	Baking	Partin, Charles	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Nichols, Jasmin	Business	Catering	Patterson, Sant'e	Business	Catering
Nichols, Jasmin	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev	Pavlov, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Nichols, Jasmin	Business	Fundamentals of Culinary Arts	Payton, Addison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Nikolai, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Peak, Amanda	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Nikolai, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Peebles, Michaiah	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Nikolai, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Peebles, Michaiah	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Noble, Heather	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Peebles, Michaiah	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Norris, Shelby	Business	General Business	Penaranda, Andres	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Notaro, Nancy	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Penaranda, Andres	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Ntwari, Boris	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Penaranda, Andres	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Nzama, Alexandre	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Penaranda, Andres	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
O'Bryan, Olivia	Business	General Business	Penaranda, Andres	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Oconnell, Mylah	Business	General Business	Penaranda, Andres	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Oconnell, Mylah	Business	Small Business Management	Penaranda, Andres	Engineering Technology	Programmer
O'Connor, Jerry	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester	Penick, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker
O'Doherty, Jeff	Engineering Technology	Airframe Completion	Penick, Dalton	Life & Natural Sciences	Power Plant Operator
O'Doherty, Jeff	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Pepper, Logan	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
O'Doherty, Jeff	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Pepper, Logan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Ofarrell, Haylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Perdue, Logan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Ogbulu, Joi	Business	General Business	Perez Benitez, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Olivas, Adam	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Perez Castillo, Pablo	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Omer, Jonathan	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Perkinson, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
O'Neill, Destiny-Jean	Business	General Business	Pham, Jimmy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Oneill, Samuel	Business	Business Transfer	Pham, Jimmy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Osborne, Jennifer	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Pham, Jimmy Pham, Jimmy	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	c c.	1		0 0	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Osting, Justin	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Phelps, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Osting, Justin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Phelps, Mason	Engineering Technology	
O'toole, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Phillips, Antasia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
O'toole, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Phillips, Ava	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Owens, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Phillips, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Owens, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Phillips, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Oyler, Mason	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Phillips, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Oyler, Mason	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Phillips, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Paez, Osiris	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Phillips, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Palmer, Richardo	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Phillips, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Pantoja, Nayeli	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Phillips, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Parra, Oscar	Engineering Technology	Web Programmer	Phipps, Casey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Parsley, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Phipps, Casey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I

Student, Program, Concentration

Phuyel, Oma	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper	Roark, Kobe	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Poynter, Bobby	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Robbins, Damone	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Prado, Vicente	Allied Health	Med Coding/ Reimburs Specialst	Roberts, Aidan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Prisock, Jackson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Roberts, Aidan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Purtilar, Robin	Business	Team Leadership	Roberts, Tyrell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Purtilar, Robin	Business	Supervisory Management	Roberts, Tyrell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Purtilar, Robin	Business	General Business	Robertson, Brandyn	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Purtilar, Robin	Business	Public Leadership	Robertson, Brandyn	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Rai, Amrit	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Robertson, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Rai, Amrit	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Robinson, Chase	Engineering Technology	Airframe Completion
Ramirez, Luis	Engineering Technology	Plumber Estimator	Robinson, Chase	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Ramos-Banuelos, Dionny	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Robinson, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Redonda Fagundo, Erian	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Robinson, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Reeb V, John	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Robinson, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Reeb V, John	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Roderick, Alana	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker
Reed, Donald	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Rodriguez, Harley	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Reed, Donald	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Rodriguez, Harley	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Reed, Kyle	Business	Business Transfer	Rodriguez, Lequita	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Reinke, Noah	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Rodriguez, Lequita	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Rice, Brayden	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Rogers, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Rice, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Rooks, Gavin	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Rice, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Rooks, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion
Rice, Morgan	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Rosenberger, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Rice, Morgan	Business	General Business	Rosenberger, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Richardson, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Rosenberger, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician
Richardson, Davin	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Rosenberger, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Richardson, Davin	Business	Entrepreneurship	Rosenberger, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Richardson, Davin	Business	Management	Ross, Joseph	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Richardson, Nicole	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Royalty, Ella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Richey, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Ruby, Eli	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Richie, Shayla	Humanities	Women's and Gender Studies	Ruby, Eli	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Rizal, Bibek	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Ruby, Eli	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Rizal, Bibek	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Ruby, Eli	Engineering Technology	Instrumentation Technician
Roark, Kobe	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Rucker, James	Business	General Business
Roark, Kobe	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Ruckriegel, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper
Roark, Kobe	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Ruei, William	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Roark, Kobe	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Rush, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Roark, Kobe	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Rush, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace

Sales, Crystal	Business	General Business	Smith, Miaesha	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Salim, Meryem	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Smith, Miaesha	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Sami, Ahmed	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Smith, Miaesha	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Sami, Ahmed	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Smith, Sarah	Business	General Business
,	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Snodgrass, Karen	Allied Health	Med Coding/ Reimburs Specialst
Sanders, Ernest	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Snow, Brittany	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Sanders, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker	Snow, Brittany	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Scherdin, Jack	Engineering Technology	Airframe Completion	Snow, Brittany	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Scherdin, Jack	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Snow, Brittany	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Scherdin, Jack	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Son, Princeton	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Schlueter, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Sonko, Bakary	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Schuler, Jacob	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Soriano, Roy	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Schuler, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Soumaila Abdou, Zouhayra	Business	General Business
Schupp II, Mark	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Spears, Adaline	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Schupp II, Mark	Engineering Technology	Airframe Completion	Spencer, Alexander	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Schwartz, Anthony	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Spencer, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Scott, Alphonzo	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Spidle, William	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Scott, Applionzo	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	General Completion	Squires, Keira	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Scott, Joseph	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Stark, Hunter	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Seidt, Evan	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Stark, Hunter Stinson, Abbigayle	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Seidt, Evan	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Storey, Daniel	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Shanklin, Emanuel	c c.	*	Storey, Damer Stovall, James	c c.	1
Shaw, Hannah	Engineering Technology Allied Health	Net+ Prep Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stovall, James	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I
Shaw, riannan Shea, De'Shawna	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	<i>'</i>	Engineering Technology Allied Health	Machine Tool Operator I EMS- Paramedic
,			Strange, Ryan		
Shea, De'Shawna	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Straub, Paul	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Sheets, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Sullivan, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester
Shelton, Fredia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sullivan, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Plumber's Helper
Sherrill, Jada	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Sullivan, Nason	Engineering Technology	General Completion
Sherrill, Jada	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Sullivan, Nason	Engineering Technology	Airframe Completion
Sherrill, Jada	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Summitt, Landen	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Shorter, Brian	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Suter, Aaliyah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Shorter, Brian	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Swan, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Shorter, Brian	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Swan, Dominic	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Shumate, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Swindler, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Siems, Averi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Tamang, Milan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Simmons, Zo	Business	General Business	Tamang, Milan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Sison, Xavier	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Tamang, Nathanael	Business	General Business
Sison, Xavier	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Tangang, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Sison, Xavier	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Tarvin, Adam	Engineering Technology	Informatics Programming
Skees, Kenneth	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Taylor, Addisyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Slone, Craig	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Taylor, Amanda	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Smallwood, Seth	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Thach, Khai	Business	General Business
Smith, Asia	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Thang, Van	Business	General Business
Smith, Colton	Business	General Business	Thomas, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Smith, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thomas, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates, Continued

Thomas, Kassel Engineering Technology Utility Technician Wiehebrink, Austin Engineering Technology Tractor Trailer, CDLA I Thompson, Hudson Tack Welder Engineering Technology Domestic Air Cond & Furnace Wilgus, Timothy Engineering Technology Thompson, Hudson Engineering Technology Environmental Control Sys Serv Wilgus, Timothy Engineering Technology Welder Helper Thompson, Trey Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Wilkerson, Grant Engineering Technology A+ Prep Industrial Electrician Lvl II Williams, Dominique Small Business Management Thompson, Trey Engineering Technology Business Thompson-Tingle, Cambree Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Williams, Gary Engineering Technology AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I A+ Prep Threat, Sherrissa Engineering Technology Williams, Gary Engineering Technology Shielded Metal Arc Welder Tomblin, Holden Allied Health Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog Williams, Isaac Engineering Technology General Completion Tomes, Greyson Engineering Technology A+ Prep Williams, Laurence Engineering Technology Computer Tech Basic Trandell, Joel Allied Health Emergency Medical Technician Williams, Laurence Engineering Technology Net+ Prep Truitt, Melanie Social & Behavioral Science KY Child Care Provider Williams, Meghan Engineering Technology A+ Prep Industrial Electrician Lvl II Williams, Pierce General Business Tschappat, Paul Engineering Technology Business Tschappat, Paul Engineering Technology Industrial Electronics Tech I Willis, Tyre Engineering Technology Industrial Worker Underwood, Trevor **Engineering Technology** Cisco Networking Wilson, Greg Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Underwood, Trevor Engineering Technology Cisco Networking Enhanced Wilson, Madison Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Valdes, Dylan Engineering Technology Industrial Electronics Tech II Wilson, Michael Engineering Technology Shielded Metal Arc Welder Valdez, Nina Business General Business **Engineering Technology** Programmer Wintergerst, Anthony Vandgrift, Kristina Business General Business Winters, Keegan Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Vandyne, Jacob Engineering Technology Automotive Electrician Winters, Keegan Engineering Technology Industrial Mainten Electr Mech Vazquez, Chase Engineering Technology Tractor Trailer, CDLA I Woeller, Abigail Allied Health Electrocardiographic & Cardiac Vineyard, Rebecca Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Wolf, Morgan **Business** Small Business Management Vittitoe, Daimen Engineering Technology Utility Technician Wolf, Morgan **Business** Advanced Business Admin Von Kalben, Marcus Engineering Technology Certified Backflow Tester Wolf, Morgan **Business** General Business Waldridge, Andrew Engineering Technology Welder Helper Wolf, Morgan **Business** Management Waldron, Madilynn Engineering Technology Shielded Metal Arc Welder Wolf, Morgan **Business** Public Leadership Waller, Donald **Engineering Technology** Tune Up Mechanic Wood, Connor Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Walls, Serria Business General Business Woodard, Joynee Engineering Technology Computer Tech Basic Walters, Jacob Engineering Technology General Completion Woodard, Joynee Engineering Technology Net+ Prep Walters, Jacob Engineering Technology Power Plant Completion Woodard, Joynee Engineering Technology A+ Prep Ward, Carter Business **Business Transfer** Woodburn, Emily Engineering Technology Power Plant Completion Ward, Sakura Business General Business Woods, Chrischen Criminal Justice Core Social & Behavioral Science Warner, Christopher Engineering Technology A+ Prep Woosley, Douglas Engineering Technology Tune Up Mechanic Warren, Dylan **Engineering Technology** Utility Technician Wright, Gabrielle **Engineering Technology** Security+ Prep Waterbury, Michael Engineering Technology A+ Prep Wright, Gabrielle Engineering Technology CIT Fundamentals Watson, Ethan Business General Business Wright, Gabrielle Engineering Technology Computer Technician Weitkamp, Steven Engineering Technology General Completion Wright, Shaun Gas Tungsten Arc Welder Engineering Technology Wepf, Amy Business Entrepreneurship Wright, Skylor Engineering Technology Welder Helper Whallen, Samuel Engineering Technology Utility Technician Wyatt, Nicholas Engineering Technology General Completion

Wyatt, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Zambrano, Harrydson	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Youdes, Jack	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Zambrano, Harrydson	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Young, Alex	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Zar, Thu	Business	General Business
Young, Austin	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Zullo, Holden	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Young, Timothy	Engineering Technology	General Completion	Zullo, Holden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Younger, Reanna	Engineering Technology	Power Plant Completion	Zullo, Holden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Younger, Reanna	Engineering Technology	General Completion			

Total Certificates: 919

Diplomas

Bates, Fancie Allied Health Practical Nurse Mancilla, Maria Allied Health Practical Nurse (Acad/Carcer) Bedwell, Mary Ann Allied Health Practical Nurse Maynes, Amber Allied Health Practical Nurse Brown, Bobbie Allied Health Practical Nurse Millay, William Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Calloway, John Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Mins, Jose Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Coffey, Jessica Allied Health Practical Nurse Moore, Nathaniel Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Coffey, Jessica Allied Health Practical Nurse Moore, Nathaniel Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Coffey, Jessica Allied Health Practical Nurse Nasr, Assad Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Debreus, Cassandie Allied Health Practical Nurse Nasr, Assad Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Duvall, Ryne Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Oyle, Mason Engineering Technology	Barrett, Austin	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Logsdon, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Black, Harrison Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint McCarthy, Jennifer Allied Health Practical Nurse Millay, William Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Mims, Jose Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Airframe & Powerplant Maint Mims, Jose Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Minor, Asomi Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Coffey, Jessica Allied Health Practical Nurse Moore, Nathaniel Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Coron, Taylor Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Moss, Angelita Allied Health Practical Nurse Moore, Nathaniel Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Practical Nurse Allied Health Practical Nurse Nars, Assad Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Practical Nurse Allied Health Practical Nurse Nars, Assad Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Oyler, Mason Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Greers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Practical Nurse Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Air	Bates, Fancie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Mancilla, Maria	Allied Health	Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)
Brown, BobbieAllied HealthPractical NurseMillay, WilliamEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintCalloway, JohnEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintMims, JoseEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Maintenance TechCampomayor, JakeAllied HealthPractical Nurse (Acad/Career)Minor, NaomiEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintCoffey, JessicaAllied HealthPractical NurseMoore, NathanielEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintCroan, TaylorEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintMoss, AngelitaAllied HealthPractical NurseDebreus, CassandieAllied HealthPractical NurseNasr, AssadEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintDiallo, DieynabaAllied HealthPractical NurseNewton, KristenAllied HealthPractical NurseDuvall, RyneEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintOyler, MasonEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintErpenbeck, RonaldEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianPepper, LoganEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Maintenance TechFals, AnthonyAllied HealthPractical NursePhillips, TristanEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianGaines, AmandaAllied HealthPractical NurseRobertson, BrandynEngineering TechnologyHeat Ventilation Air Cond MechGeers, DustinEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianRobertson, BrandynEngineering Technol	Bedwell, Mary Ann	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Maynes, Amber	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Calloway, John Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Mims, Jose Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Coffey, Jessica Allied Health Practical Nurse Moore, Nathaniel Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Moss, Angelita Allied Health Practical Nurse Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Moss, Angelita Allied Health Practical Nurse Debreus, Cassandie Allied Health Practical Nurse Nasr, Assad Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Diallo, Dicynaba Allied Health Practical Nurse Newton, Kristen Allied Health Practical Nurse Duvall, Ryne Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Oyler, Mason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Oyler, Mason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Oyler, Mason Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Perenan, Dallas Allied Health Practical Nurse Phillips, Tristan Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Proeman, Dallas Allied Health Practical Nurse Practical Nurse Richie, Marshall Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Hen	Black, Harrison	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	McCarthy, Jennifer	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Campomayor, JakeAllied HealthPractical Nurse (Acad/Career)Minor, NaomiEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintCoffey, JessicaAllied HealthPractical NurseMoore, NathanielEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintCroan, TaylorEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintMoss, AngelitaAllied HealthPractical NurseDebreus, CassandieAllied HealthPractical NurseNewton, KristenAllied HealthPractical NurseDuvall, RyneEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintOyler, MasonEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintErpenbeck, RonaldEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianPepper, LoganEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Maintenance TechFals, AnthonyAllied HealthPractical NursePhillips, TristanEngineering TechnologyHeat Ventilation Air Cond MechForeman, DallasAllied HealthPractical NurseRitchie, MarshallEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianGaines, AmandaAllied HealthPractical NurseRobertson, BrandynEngineering TechnologyHeat Ventilation Air Cond MechGeers, DustinEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianRolfes, ColinAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)Gears, DustinEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianSaedi, MohanadEngineering TechnologyHeat Ventilation Air Cond MechGreagory, HollyEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianSaedi, MohanadEngineer	Brown, Bobbie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Millay, William	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Coffey, Jessica Allied Health Practical Nurse Moore, Nathaniel Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Croan, Taylor Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Debreus, Cassandie Allied Health Practical Nurse Nasr, Assad Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Diallo, Dieynaba Allied Health Practical Nurse Newton, Kristen Allied Health Practical Nurse Duvall, Ryne Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Erpenbeck, Ronald Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Erpenbeck, Ronald Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Erpenbeck, Ronald Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Fals, Anthony Allied Health Practical Nurse Practical Nurse Phillips, Tristan Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Foreman, Dallas Allied Health Practical Nurse Ritchie, Marshall Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rollad, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rollad, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rorgeory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Roser, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Holsed Health Practical Nurse Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse Schul, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Schul, Joseph Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Fractical Nurse Schul, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Rowerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurs	Calloway, John	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Mims, Jose	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Croan, Taylor Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Debreus, Cassandie Allied Health Practical Nurse Debreus, Cassandie Allied Health Practical Nurse Nasr, Assad Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Diallo, Dieynaba Allied Health Practical Nurse Newton, Kristen Allied Health Practical Nurse Duvall, Ryne Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Erpenbeck, Ronald Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Pepper, Logan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Fals, Anthony Allied Health Practical Nurse Phillips, Tristan Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Foreman, Dallas Allied Health Practical Nurse Ritchie, Marshall Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Gers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Granado, Irriande Powerplant Maint Rush, Christopher Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Grupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Hospue Cummins, Ravonn Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Fowerplant Maint Smallman, Alfred Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Keck, Alex Figure A Powerplant Maint Fractical Nurse Fractical Nurse Allied Health Practical Nurse Fractical Nurse Fra	Campomayor, Jake	Allied Health	Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Minor, Naomi	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Debrus, Cassandie Allied Health Practical Nurse Newton, Kristen Allied Health Practical Nurse Duvall, Ryne Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Diallo, Dieynaba Allied Health Practical Nurse Duvall, Ryne Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Erpenbeck, Ronald Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Pepper, Logan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Fals, Anthony Allied Health Practical Nurse Phillips, Tristan Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Foreman, Dallas Allied Health Practical Nurse Ritchie, Marshall Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Gaines, Amanda Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Coffey, Jessica	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Moore, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Diallo, Dieynaba Allied Health Practical Nurse Newton, Kristen Allied Health Practical Nurse Duvall, Ryne Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Erpenbeck, Ronald Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Pepper, Logan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Fals, Anthony Allied Health Practical Nurse Phillips, Tristan Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Foreman, Dallas Allied Health Practical Nurse Ritchie, Marshall Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Gaines, Amanda Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Gaines, Amanda Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Gaines, Amanda Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Goreyor, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Hossell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse (Alied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse (Alied Health Practical Nurse Sect, Alex Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Croan, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Moss, Angelita	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Duvall, RyneEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintOyler, MasonEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintErpenbeck, RonaldEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianPepper, LoganEngineering TechnologyIndustrial Maintenance TechFals, AnthonyAllied HealthPractical NursePhillips, TristanEngineering TechnologyHeat Ventilation Air Cond MechForeman, DallasAllied HealthPractical NurseRitchie, MarshallEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianGaines, AmandaAllied HealthPractical NurseRobertson, BrandynEngineering TechnologyHeat Ventilation Air Cond MechGeers, DustinEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianRolfes, ColinAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)Granado, JordanEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianRush, ChristopherEngineering TechnologyHeat Ventilation Air Cond MechGregory, HollyEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianSaedi, MohanadEngineering TechnologyHeat Ventilation Air Cond MechGupta, MahikaEngineering TechnologyPlumber MechanicScherdin, JackEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintHenley, NathanEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintSchuler, JacobEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintHonshell, SamanthaAllied HealthPractical NurseShaw, VictoriaAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)Keck, AlexEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerp	Debreus, Cassandie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Nasr, Assad	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Erpenbeck, Ronald Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Pepper, Logan Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Foreman, Dallas Allied Health Practical Nurse Ritchie, Marshall Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Gaines, Amanda Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gerando, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse (Acad/Career) Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Practical Nurse Johnston, Christopher Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse Automotive Technician Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse (Acad/Career)	Diallo, Dieynaba	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Newton, Kristen	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Fals, Anthony Allied Health Practical Nurse Phillips, Tristan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Gaines, Amanda Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Johnston, Christopher Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Duvall, Ryne	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Oyler, Mason	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Foreman, Dallas Allied Health Practical Nurse Ritchie, Marshall Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Gaines, Amanda Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Hogue Cummins, Ravonn Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Johnston, Christopher Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Zaranko, Rebecca Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Erpenbeck, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician	Pepper, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Gaines, Amanda Allied Health Practical Nurse Robertson, Brandyn Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Rush, Christopher Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Zaranko, Rebecca Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Fals, Anthony	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Phillips, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Geers, Dustin Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Rolfes, Colin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Rush, Christopher Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Johnston, Christopher Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Smallman, Alfred Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Zaranko, Rebecca Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Foreman, Dallas	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Ritchie, Marshall	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician
Granado, Jordan Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Rush, Christopher Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Hogue Cummins, Ravonn Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Smallman, Alfred Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Zaranko, Rebecca Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Gaines, Amanda	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Robertson, Brandyn	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Gregory, Holly Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Saedi, Mohanad Engineering Technology Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Hogue Cummins, Ravonn Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Johnston, Christopher Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Smallman, Alfred Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Zaranko, Rebecca Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Geers, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician	Rolfes, Colin	Allied Health	Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)
Gupta, Mahika Engineering Technology Plumber Mechanic Scherdin, Jack Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Hogue Cummins, Ravonn Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Johnston, Christopher Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Smallman, Alfred Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Granado, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Rush, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Henley, Nathan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Hogue Cummins, Ravonn Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Ingineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Smallman, Alfred Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Zaranko, Rebecca Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Gregory, Holly	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician	Saedi, Mohanad	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Hogue Cummins, Ravonn Allied Health Practical Nurse Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Practical Nurse Johnston, Christopher Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Smallman, Alfred Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Gupta, Mahika	Engineering Technology	Plumber Mechanic	Scherdin, Jack	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Honshell, Samantha Allied Health Practical Nurse Shaw, Victoria Allied Health Practical Nurse Johnston, Christopher Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Smallman, Alfred Engineering Technology Automotive Technician Keck, Alex Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Sturgeon, Jasmin Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Kelly, Paige Allied Health Practical Nurse Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Zaranko, Rebecca Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Henley, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Schuler, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Johnston, ChristopherEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintSmallman, AlfredEngineering TechnologyAutomotive TechnicianKeck, AlexEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintSturgeon, JasminAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)Kelly, PaigeAllied HealthPractical NurseSullivan, NasonEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintKirby, NathanAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)Zaranko, RebeccaAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Hogue Cummins, Ravonn	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Scott, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Keck, AlexEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintSturgeon, JasminAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)Kelly, PaigeAllied HealthPractical NurseSullivan, NasonEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintKirby, NathanAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)Zaranko, RebeccaAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Honshell, Samantha	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Shaw, Victoria	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Kelly, PaigeAllied HealthPractical NurseSullivan, NasonEngineering TechnologyAirframe & Powerplant MaintKirby, NathanAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)Zaranko, RebeccaAllied HealthPractical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Johnston, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Smallman, Alfred	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician
Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career) Zaranko, Rebecca Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Keck, Alex	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Sturgeon, Jasmin	Allied Health	Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)
, ————————————————————————————————————	Kelly, Paige	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Sullivan, Nason	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Leyva, Matthew Engineering Technology Airframe & Powerplant Maint Zickel, Karley Allied Health Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Kirby, Nathan	Allied Health	Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Zaranko, Rebecca	Allied Health	Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)
, , ,	Leyva, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Zickel, Karley	Allied Health	Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)

Total Diplomas: 56

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Arts – KCTCS

Alexander, Catherine	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Gottfried, Victoria	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Allard, Meredith	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Graves, Isaiah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Allen, Star	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Gregory, Laura	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bailey, Kassandra	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Haden, Sylvia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bashala, Jeremie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hajdarevic, Emina	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Becka, Audrey	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hay, Benjamin	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Beinlein, Joseph	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hayes, Hannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bentley, Meredith	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hicks, Kamden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Blake, Kylie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Highley, Parker	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Brunner, Keyana	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hinkle, Donald	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Buckner, Jessica	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Igiraneza, Verite	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cannon, Bryson	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Jenkins, Breonna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cantrell-Farrell, Selena	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Johns, Tyler	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cassidy, Grace	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Johnson, Kalynn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Chelghoum, Lynda	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Kannafi, Hanane	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Corado, Edgar	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lane, Amber	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Coulter, Sydney	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lawson, Allyson	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cowherd, Lucille	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lohrey, Kristina	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Crowder, Kirsten	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Madison, Connor	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Curtsinger, Abigail	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Mahmoud, Abdiaziz	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Davidson, Misty	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Marshall, Trinity	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Del Toro, Cassandra	Humanities	Associate in Arts	McDonald, Amy	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Del Vecchio, Emilia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Milliner, Trevor	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Del Vecchio, Michele	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Milliron, Rebecca	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dilamarter, Callie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Mohamud, Muna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dollar, Seanna	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Montgomery, Abigail	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Douglas, Gemetrius	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Moore, Andrew	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Ducloux, Kristin	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Morales, Kyla	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fallon, Jack	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Murphy, Margret	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fitzsimmons, Olivia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Nasim, Munis	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Ford, Brittany	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Noah, Amara	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fowler, Samantha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Oblander, Kaeden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fuller, Madison	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Oshea, Zach	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fuqua, Jovan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Pane, Breanna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Garcia, Seleste	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Parsley, John	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gilbert, Amber	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Patrick, Shawn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gomez, Consuelo	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Pavlak, Daniel	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Goodman, Chelsea	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Payne, Dylan	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Peden, Skylar	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Jaelin	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Phan, Tran	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Megan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pickett, Teera	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Sarah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pittman, Layney	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Snodgrass, Karen	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Proctor, Sophia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Son, Princeton	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Purvis, Margaret	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stephens, Sophia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Reynolds, Tiffany	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Strong, Madeline	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Richie, Shayla	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Summerlin, Angelic	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rison, Phylisity	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Tarvin, Adam	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Robinson, Marissa	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Terrill, Naomi	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rodell, Jonah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Timshina, Yogesh	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rogers, Sabre	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Tomblin, Holden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rojas, Miguel	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Torrez, Teresa	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rowray, Alysia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Underwood, Trevor	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rummel, Trisha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Vinson, Keron	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rutledge, Andre	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wah, Bway	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Sanchez, Savannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Walker, Timothy	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Sears, Telisia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Warner, Cole	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Sem, Jerry	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wayland, Grace	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Sheikh, Mulki	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Williams, Dominique	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Shell, Madeline	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Williams, Rachel	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Simpkins, Randy	Humanities	Associate in Arts			

Total KCTCS AA: 119

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Abdi, Akrama	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Dollar, Seanna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Ali, Kawthar	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Dunson, Jharin	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Amiri, Fatana	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Dutschke, Chloe	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Anderson, William	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Ekbundit, Emma	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Balint, Tyler	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Evans, Catlette	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Becka, Audrey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Fitzsimmons, Olivia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Beinlein, Joseph	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Forney, Alexis	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bhatt, Krish	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Gilbert, Amber	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Black, Angela	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Grassman, Nicholas	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Buehner, John	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Griffith, Tionne	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cancho Torres, Maricielo	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Haden, Sylvia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cross, Alisa	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Hajdarevic, Emina	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Crowder, Kirsten	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Hammons, Trenton	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Denslow, Mikayla	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Hart, William	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Dockery, Shaneen	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Huckleberry, Erica	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Science - KCTCS, Continued

Hughes, Cherese	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Jewell, Jayda	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Killen, Amie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kirby, Nathan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Ladd, Daeton	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Laurenz, Brandon	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lipowsky, Mark	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Loftis, Donasia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lopez Zaragoza, Yatzil	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lucas, Jacob	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Malakas, Steve	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Marshall, Trinity	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Martinez Socarras, Lumey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
McCallie, Devon	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Miller, Danielle	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Milliner, Trevor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Montgomery, Abigail	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Moore, Sydney	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Neumann, Jon	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
New, Austin	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Newnum, Carrie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Norris, Madison	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Nsendo, Plamy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Ochs, Cora	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Ohin, Elizabeth	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Orozco Zelaya, Jose	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Pane, Breanna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Payne, Dylan Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Life & Natural Sciences Peacock, Azia Associate in Science Phan, Tran Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Privette, Allison Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Reader, Charles Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Robinson, Marissa Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Robledo-Cortes, Jackeline Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Rodell, Jonah Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Royster, Cole Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Sherman, Isabella Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Shunnarah, Jessica Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Simpkins, Randy Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Smith, Jaelin Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Snodgrass, Karen Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Son, Soline Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Tarvin, Adam Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Tomblin, Holden Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Turner, Hayden Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Tzoc-Chavez, Evelyn Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Valoy, Amanda Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Vineyard, Maryam Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Wah, Bway Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Walker, Timothy Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Walls, Sophia Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Warkentine, Benjamin Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Weatherington, Samuel Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science Yaung, Om Life & Natural Sciences Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 84

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Abbott, James Engineering Technology Computer and Information Tech Kirby, Nathan Allied Health Nursing Career Mobility **Engineering Technology** Automotive Technology Allen, Dawson Korfhage, Bradley **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Andrews, Katelyn Allied Health EMS- Paramedic Lewis, Rian Engineering Technology Computer and Information Tech Balanza, Jaira **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Leyva, Matthew **Engineering Technology** Aviation Maintenance Tech Barrett, Austin **Engineering Technology** Aviation Maintenance Tech Logsdon, Emily Allied Health Radiography Black, Angela Social & Behavioral Science Education Lyninger, Joshua **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Boldbaatar, Unurjargal **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Maddox Arnold, Tyresha Business Culinary Arts (Integrated) Business Bramer, Keegan **Business Administration** Meek, Terran **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Brewer, Halle Business **Business Administration** Mefford, Stephanie **Business Business Administration** Briggs, Keith **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Millay, William Engineering Technology Aviation Maintenance Tech Case, Tim Social & Behavioral Science Gen Occupational Tech Studies Mims, Jose **Engineering Technology** Industrial Maintenance Tech Clark, Kara Social & Behavioral Science Human Services Minor, Naomi **Engineering Technology** Aviation Maintenance Tech Allied Health Compton, Emily Radiography Mohamud, Muna Social & Behavioral Science Criminal Justice Conder, Abigayle Allied Health Radiography Monk, Lilyanna Social & Behavioral Science Education Cook II, Christopher Business **Business Administration** Mullins, Gavin **Engineering Technology** Industrial Maintenance Tech Coulter, Sydney Allied Health Engineering Technology Medical Laboratory Technician Nasr, Assad Aviation Maintenance Tech Cox, Lesa Allied Health Occupational Therapy Assistant Nichols, Jasmin **Business** Culinary Arts (Integrated) Croan, Taylor Engineering Technology Aviation Maintenance Tech O'Bryan, Kaitlin Allied Health Radiography Daniel, Rachael Business **Business Administration** Social & Behavioral Science Education Oneal, Tempest Darnall, Thomas **Engineering Technology** Engineering & Electronics Tech Oyler, Mason Engineering Technology Aviation Maintenance Tech Davids, Samuel **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Penick, Dalton Life & Natural Sciences Applied Process Technologies Deininger, Chad Allied Health Occupational Therapy Assistant Pepper, Logan Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Duvall, Rvne Aviation Maintenance Tech Engineering Technology Phillips, Donnie Engineering Technology Apprenticeship Studies Earley, Caleb **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Purtilar, Robin **Business Business Administration** Automotive Technology Erpenbeck, Ronald Engineering Technology Racke, Timmy Engineering Technology Industrial Maintenance Tech Exton, Julia **Engineering Technology** Engineering & Electronics Tech Rice, Elijah Social & Behavioral Science Gen Occupational Tech Studies Farmer, Kelsey Social & Behavioral Science Human Services Rice, Morgan Business **Business Administration** Francisco, Kimberly Business **Business Administration** Richardson, Davin **Business Business Administration** Garcia, Adan **Engineering Technology** Automotive Technology Roberts, Aidan **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Garcia, Johanna Business **Business Administration** Robinson, Courtney Engineering Technology Apprenticeship Studies Geers. Dustin Automotive Technology Engineering Technology Ross, Joseph **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Ghimire, Buddhi **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech Rush, Christopher Social & Behavioral Science Gen Occupational Tech Studies Gideon, Kayla Social & Behavioral Science **Human Services** Rushing, Mikayla Social & Behavioral Science **Human Services** Gregory, Holly **Engineering Technology** Automotive Technology Sanchez, Lizette Social & Behavioral Science Education Gupta, Mahika Social & Behavioral Science Gen Occupational Tech Studies Scherdin, Jack **Engineering Technology** Aviation Maintenance Tech Engineering Technology Henley, Nathan Industrial Maintenance Tech Schuler, Jacob **Engineering Technology** Aviation Maintenance Tech Henry, Lisa Allied Health Nursing Scott, Joseph Engineering Technology Aviation Maintenance Tech Hinkle, Donald Social & Behavioral Science Human Services Engineering Technology Shirley, James Apprenticeship Studies Hubbard, Kaylyn Business **Business Administration** Skees, Kenneth Social & Behavioral Science Criminal Justice Huff, Ethan Business **Business Administration** Smith, Christian Social & Behavioral Science Fire Science Technology Johnson, Michael **Engineering Technology** Automotive Technology Strange, Ryan Allied Health EMS- Paramedic Johnston, Christopher Engineering Technology Aviation Maintenance Tech Sullivan, Nason Engineering Technology Aviation Maintenance Tech Keck, Alex **Engineering Technology** Aviation Maintenance Tech Tarvin, Adam **Engineering Technology** Computer and Information Tech

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science - KCTCS, Continued

Underwood, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Wolf, Morgan	Business	Business Administration
Walker, Rosario	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Wolfe, Daphne	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Webb, Kirsten	Humanities	Communication Arts Technology	Woods, Chrischen	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Wilcher, Derek	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Zamalloa, Jeffrey	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Wilson, Phyllis	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Zaranko, Rebecca	Allied Health	Nursing Career Mobility
Woeller, Abigail	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist			

Total KCTCS AAS: 97

Grand Total Credentials – Jefferson Community and Technical College: 1,275

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Adams, Elissa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bowman, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Adams, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bradensisk, Scarlett	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Adams, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Bradley, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Adams, Luke	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Broadway, Mike	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Adams, Luke	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Broadway, Mike	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Alexander, William	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Brown, Tyler	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Alexander, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Brown, Tyler	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Alexander, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Burchett, Sonora	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Allen, Dakota	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Caanen, Skylar	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Alvey, Kaylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Camplin, David	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Anderson, Brian	Life & Natural Sciences	Sustainable Agriculture	Camplin, Ella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Anthony, Melissa	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Camplin, Eryn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ashby, Rebecca	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Caraway, Amber	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Baccus, Bella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Carman, Albert	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Baker, Maddox	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Carner, Westin	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Baldwin, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Carpenter, Steven	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Baldwin, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Carroll, Kayla	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Banda, Gabrielle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Caswell, Kortney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barber, Justin	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Cavanah, Lucas	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barber, Justin	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Chapa, Cecilla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barber, Justin	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Chesnel, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Barber, Kailey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Chinn, Sophie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barnett, Shelby	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Classen, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Barrett, Chad	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Classen, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Barrett, Chad	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Classen, Christopher	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Barrett, Chad	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Classen, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Baumgardner, Brylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Classen, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Bautista Tercero, Jennifer	r Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cline, Justin	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Bean, Autumn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cobb, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Bidwell, Josi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Collier, Hunter	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Black, Ryan	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Colson, Landon	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Black, Ryan	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Colson, Landon	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Blankenship, Haylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Conley, Kaylin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bolser, Jessica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Corbin, Brianna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bolton, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cox, Abbi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bowles, Barron	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Craig, Kain	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Bowman, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Crockett, Cooper	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Bowman, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Crook, Reba	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide

Student, Program, Concentration

Daniel, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Garrett, William	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Dearmond, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Gibbons, Kylie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Deitz, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Gipson, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
· ·	Social & Behavioral Science	•		Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Demoss, Matthew		Basic Firefighter	Givens, Anlyn		
Demoss, Matthew	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Givens, Christopher	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Dennison, Jacob	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Glenn, John	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Deras, Iliana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Goldsmith, Lexus	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Duke, Courtney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Graham, Magen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Dukes, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Gray, Caleb	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Dukes, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Gray, Jedadiah	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Edge, Nickolas	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Gray, Jedadiah	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Edge, Nickolas	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Gray, Jedadiah	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Edlin, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Greer, Jaxon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Edlin, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Greer, Jaxon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Edwards, Jaylin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Greer, Jaxon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Eldridge, Kathryn	Business	General Business	Griskey, Wyatt	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Eldridge, Kathryn	Business	Management	Griskey, Wyatt	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Ellis, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Grogan, Pamela	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ellis, Timothy	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Grundy, Olivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ellis, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Guffy, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Ellis, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Guffy, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Ellis, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Gunn, Raegann	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ellis, Timothy	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Hale, Christopher	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Evans, Summer	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Hall, Tristen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Everly, Christian	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Hall, Tristen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Everly, Christian	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Hall, Tristen	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Ferguson, Harley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hancock, Eric	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Fisher, Carly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hanor, Blake	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Fisher, Gracie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hardesty, Tatiana	Business	Business Transfer
Fox, Camille	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hardesty, Tatiana	Business	General Business
French, Hannah	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Hardesty, Tatiana	Business	Public Leadership
Fritz, Briana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hardrick, Eva	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fulcher, Sydney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hartwell, Rebecca	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fulkerson, Kealyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Haynes, Karson	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fultz, Samantha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Heady, Autumn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gaines, Aden	Business	General Business	Heaton, Bailey	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Ly II
Gaines, Victor	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Heaton, Bailey	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Garrard, Thomas	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Henderson, Andrew	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Garraru, Thomas	Engineering reciniology	Ounty recimician	Henderson, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Othity Technician

Hensley, Caleb	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Maddox, Kaylon	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
•	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Markham, Sadie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Herrmann, Samantha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Martin, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Herron, Dominik	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Martin, Timothy	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Hinkle, Dalton	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Martin, William	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Hinkle, Dalton	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Martin, William	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Holmes, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Skilled Operator	Marvin, Colin	Engineering Technology	Social Media Marketing
Holmes, Layla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Marvin, Colin	Business	General Business
Horton, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	McCormick, Destiny	Business	General Business
Hovatter, Jessica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McCormick, Destiny	Business	Accounting
Howell, William	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	McCoy, Alexander	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Howell, William	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	McCoy, Alexander	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Huffman, Jessica	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	McGar, Alaina	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Hughes, Kennedy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McGar, Alaina	Business	Team Leadership
Hunley, Braxton	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	McGar, Alaina	Business	General Business
Hunley, Braxton	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	McGar, Alaina	Business	Management
Hunton, Kyle	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	McGar, Alaina	Business	Supervisory Management
Hunton, Kyle	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	McGar, Alaina	Business	Public Leadership
Jarvis, Claudia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McGowan, Katelyn	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Jeffers, Samari	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Mefford, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Johnson, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Melton, Adison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Johnson, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Milam, Olivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Johnson, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Miller, Brooklyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jones, Ashlynn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Miller, Eric	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Jones, Landon	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Miller, Eric	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Jones, Sandra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Miller, Sy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kaetzel, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Miller, Teagan	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Katzenberger, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Miller, Teagan	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Katzenberger, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Mills, Mary	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kennedy, Destiny	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Moore, Jessica	Business	Family Law
King, Brandie	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Moore, Taylor	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kinlaw, Kaanan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Morgan, Christy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lapradd, Nathan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Morris, Josie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lee, Abrie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Morseman, Nacala	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lewellen, John	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Mosby, Alex	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Lewis, Dreaw	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Mullins, Aidan	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Litchfield, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Munger, Anna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Littlepage, Madison	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Nalley, Caroline	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Locke, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Navarro, Krystal	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Long, Amanda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Newsome, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Looney, Krisalyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nunn, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lovell, William	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Oakley, Emilee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lowery, Raven	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Oakley, Johanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Mackey, Callie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Oldham, Hailey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Madding, Terry	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Orange, Alana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
madding, 1011y	Lingineering reciniology	Omity Technician	Grange, Alana	/ Hined Health	Medicald Mulse Alde

Student, Program, Concentration

Parisi, Tara	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Reynolds, Edwyn	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Patterson, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Reynolds, Edwyn	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Patterson, Victoria	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Rice, Kashlynn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pendley, Aaron	Business	Public Leadership	Richardson, Aaron	Business	General Business
Pendley, Aaron	Business	Management	Richardson, Aaron	Business	Management
Pendley, Aaron	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Richardson, Aaron	Business	Small Business Management
Pendley, Aaron	Business	General Business	Rigdon, Gabryelle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pendley, Aaron	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Riley, Charmika	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pendley, Hailey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ritter, Jennifer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Penrod II, Reece	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Rivera, Addy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Perkins, Andrew	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Robards, Karli	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Peyton, Deontae	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Robinson, Adrian	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Peyton, Deontae	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Rock, Marley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Peyton, Deontae	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Rodgers, Amara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Peyton, Deontae	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Rogers, Sierra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Peyton, Deontae	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Rose, Rebecca	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Phanin, Vixai	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Rushing, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Pharris, Adelynn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Rushing, Erica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Poland, Lane	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Russell, Kimberlee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Poland, Lane	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Schofield, Jordyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Poole, Paul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Schuh, Carly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Poole, Paul	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Schwartz, Brittany	Allied Health	Surgical First Assisting
Powell, Ryleigh	Business	Team Leadership	Sellars, Johnathan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Powell, Ryleigh	Business	Small Business Management	Shaffer, Austin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Powell, Ryleigh	Business	Supervisory Management	Shemwell, Addison	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Powell, Ryleigh	Business	General Business	Shepherd, Brooke	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Powell, Ryleigh	Business	Public Leadership	Shepherd, Brooke	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Powell, Ryleigh	Business	Management	Shepherd, Brooke	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Probus, James	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Shields, Spring	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Purdy, Jakob	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Shields, Spring	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Purdy, Jakob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Shields, Spring	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Ramey, Briley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sholar, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician
Ramsey, Jacob	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Shouse, Karsen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ramsey, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter	Smith, Brittanie	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech
Ramsey, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter	Smith, Megan	Business	Supervisory Management
Randolph, Sheena	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smith, Megan	Business	Business Transfer
Reed, Lilly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smith, Megan	Business	General Business
Reynolds, Edwyn	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Spurlin, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide

St.John, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wall, Charles	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Stallins, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wall, Charles	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Stanley, Courtney	Business	Business Transfer	Walters, Ruth	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Stone, Bobby	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Welborn, Chrystal	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Suttle, Kaelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wells, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Sweeney, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	West, Leauna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Swift, Brinley	Business	Family Law	Wheatley, Leon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Swisher, Kirsten	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wheatley, Leon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Tate, Bethany	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	White, Justin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Taylor, Brie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	White, Sharonda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Taylor, Jamahra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	White, Shemya	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Thompson, Addison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Whitledge, Brookelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Thorp, Jessika	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Whitmer, Ricky	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Todd, Brylei	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilcox, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Travis, Lucas	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Williams, Addeson	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Travis, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Williams, Natalea	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Travis, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Wright, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Travis, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Wright, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Travis, Lucas	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Wright, Mark	Allied Health	Surgical First Assisting
Tucker, Mckenzie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Yeary, Scott	Allied Health	Surgical First Assisting
Tudor, Addison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Yeckering, Austin	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter
Turner, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Yeckering, Austin	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Vaughn, Lucian	Engineering Technology	Utility Technician	Young, Sarah-Elizabeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Von Roenn, Kimberly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Yount, Clifton	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Wagler, Brylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Zeller, Malachi	Social & Behavioral Science	Basic Firefighter
Walker, Presta	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Zeller, Malachi	Social & Behavioral Science	Advanced Firefighter

Total Certificates: 370

Diplomas

Brown, Jasmine	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated	Laffoon, Troy	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated
Bruce, Naketta	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated	McCown, Rebekah	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated
Carter, Whitney	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated	Miller, Jodi	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated
Dennis, Kendra	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated	Nyanchongi, Olive	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated
Ferrell, Lawna	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated	Penrod II, Reece	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Fullmer, Haylea	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated	Powers, Mary	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated
Hocker, James	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated	Wells, Carrie	Allied Health	Practical Nursing Integrated

Total Diplomas: 14

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Albright, Kailey	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Potter, Jessie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bodine Dempsey, Jennifer	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stanley, Courtney	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dawson, Jaidan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Ward, Danielle	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gilmore, Courtney	Humanities	Associate in Arts	West, William	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Monks, Carly	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilkins, Jaylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Osborne, Amber	Humanities	Associate in Arts			

Total KCTCS AA: 11

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Adler, Kailey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Steele, Alec	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Floyd, Kullen	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	West, William	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Martinez, Aidan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Whitaker, Eric	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Potter, Jessie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Woodward, Brianna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Stanley, Mckenzie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science			

Total KCTCS AS: 9

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Classen, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Johnson, Karen	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services
Eldridge, Kathryn	Business	Business Administration	Marvin, Colin	Business	Business Administration
Franklin, Mary	Allied Health	Surgical First Assisting	McCormick, Destiny	Business	Business Administration
Gaines, Aden	Business	Business Administration	McGar, Alaina	Business	Business Administration
Hardesty, Tatiana	Business	Business Administration	Pendley, Aaron	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Hewitt, Savanah	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services	Pendley, Aaron	Business	Business Administration

Penrod II, Reece	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Richardson, Aaron	Business	Business Administration
Powell, Ryleigh	Business	Business Administration	Smith, Megan	Business	Business Administration

Total KCTCS AAS: 16

Grand Total Credentials – Madisonville Community College: 420

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Abner, Melissa	Business	Team Leadership	Arrasmith, Kemper	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Abner, Melissa	Business	Management	Arrasmith, Kemper	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Abner, Melissa	Business	Supervisory Management	Arrasmith, Kemper	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Acahua, Amy	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Atkins, Vester	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Acahua, Amy	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist	Avery, Kaley	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach
Acahua, Amy	Business	Accounting	Back, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Adams, Deforest	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Back, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Adams, Ethan	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman	Bacon, Kail	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Adams, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Bailey, Avery	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Adams, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker	Bailey, Avery	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance
Adams, Kelly	Business	Receptionist	Baker, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Adams, Kelly	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Ball, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Adkins, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Barker, Tracy	Business	Data Entry Operator
Adkins, Tjaden	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Barker, Tracy	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Adkins, Tjaden	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Barnes, Jada	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Aguon, Tanya	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Barnett, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Akers, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Barnett, Raele	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Alan, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Barnett, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Alan, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Barnett, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Allen, Austin	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Barnhill, Alicia	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach
Allen, Brendan	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Bauer, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Allen, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Bauer, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Allen, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Bauer, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Allen, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Begley, Konner	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Allen, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Bell, Danyael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Allen, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Bell, Danyael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Allen, Taylor	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Benton, Lacey	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Allen, Tristin	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Benton, Lacey	Business	Data Entry Operator
Alloway, Ayden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Berry, Catherine	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Alzubaidi, Lauren	Business	Data Entry Operator	Best, Erin	Business	Data Entry Operator
Anderson Jr, Ronnie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Blevins, Katelyn	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Anderson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Boles, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Anderson, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Bonnell, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Anderson, Laura	Business	Data Entry Operator	Boone, Ashleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Appelman, Jennifer	Allied Health	Advanced Nursing Assistant	Borger, Todd	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Applegate, Travis	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Bowling, Leah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Aquino-Quiahua, Kennedy	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Bowman, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Armstrong, Kayla	Business	Data Entry Operator	Bowman, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder

Bowman, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Carpenter, Landon	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Bradley, Alexandra	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Carson, Shelby	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Bradley, Alexandra	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Carson, Shelby	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Bradley, Alexandra	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Carson, Shelby	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Bradley, Alexandra	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Carter, Kelly	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Brady, Trey	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance	Case, Anastasia	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Brady, Trey	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Casey, Colton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Brandenburg, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance	Caudill, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Brandenburg, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Caudill, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Brandenburg, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Caudill, Miranda	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Brockington, Travelle	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Caudill, Miranda	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Brockington, Travelle	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Cerveny, Aura	Business	Data Entry Operator
Bromagen, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Chandler, Cassandra	Business	Business Transfer
Bromagen, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Chapman, Ruthanne	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Brooks, Asia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Chavez, Alicia	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Brooks, Cody	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Chavez, Alicia	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Brooks, Trinton	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Chavez, Alicia	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Brooks, Trinton	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Christal, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic
Brown, Alexis	Business	Data Entry Operator	Clark, Kristen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Courtney	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Cline, Ethen	Business	Small Business Management
Brown, Eric	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Cockerham, Alexandria	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Ethan	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Collins, Erich	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Brown, Grayson	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman	Conkright, Catherine	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Brown, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker	Conley, Dustin	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Brown, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Conley, Dustin	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Brown, James	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Conley, Dustin	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Brown, Michael	Business	Supervisory Management	•	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
· ·	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Copes, Paul Copes, Paul	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Bruin, Kevin		Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Corbin, William		AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Bruin, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	*	Engineering Technology	
Bruin, Kevin	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Corbin, William Corbin, William	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Bruin, Kevin	Engineering Technology		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Engineering Technology Business	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Bruin, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Metal Arc Welder	Cordial, Toni		Data Entry Operator
Bruin, Kevin	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Corns, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter
Bruin, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Corns, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Bruin, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Corns, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Residential Carpenter
Bryant, Logan	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Corns, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Burchett, Riley	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Courtney, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Burden, Jessica	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Cox, Burton	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Burden, Jessica	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Cox, Burton	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Burriss, Jayden	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Cox, Caleb	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Burton, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Cracraft, Gavin	Business	Business Transfer
Campbell, Khloe	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach	Craft, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Carey, Morgan	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Craft, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Carey, Morgan	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Craver, Stephanie	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev
Carpenter, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Craycraft, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder

Student, Program, Concentration

Craycraft, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Earlywine, Arlie	Engineering Technology	Construction Equip Mech Hlp
Crouch, Connor	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Earlywine, Arlie	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr
Crouch, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Earlywine, Arlie	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Crump, Konner	Business	Management	Earlywine, Arlie	Engineering Technology	Agriculture Equip Mech Helper
Currans, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Earlywine, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Curtis, Warren-Allen	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Earlywine, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Cyrus, Teddy	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Earlywine, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Metal Arc Welder
Daily, Noah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Earlywine, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Daniel, Morgan	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Earlywine, Wesley	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Daniels, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Eckler, Kyaira	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Davis, Chrysanna	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Eckler, Kyaira	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech
Davis, Chrysanna	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Enterkin, Mark	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic
Davis, Dale	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Enterkin, Mark	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech
Davis, Michael	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Epperson, Seth	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Davis, Michael	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Epperson, Seth	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Davis, Michael	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Eskridge, William	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Davis, Michael	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Eskridge, William	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Davis, Tiffany	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Evans, Emily	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Davis, Tiffany	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Evans, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Day, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Evans, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Deaton, Gary	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Everman, John	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech
Denniston, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Everman, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Dials, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Everman, Jordan	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman
Dischar, Grant	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Everman, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker
Dixon, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Farrell, Patrick	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman
Donathan, Wade	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance	Farrell, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Donathan, Wade	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Farrell, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker
Doyle, Devin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Ferguson, Salena	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Doyle, Devin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Ferrell, Victoria	Business	Data Entry Operator
Doyle, Devin	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Fields, Kimberly	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Doyle, Kyla	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Fields, Kimberly	Business	Data Entry Operator
Doyle, Kyla	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Fields, Kimberly	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Dudley, Heather	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Flora, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Dudley, Heather	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Flora, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Duncan, Jolena	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Florence, Makenzie	Business	Small Business Management
Duque, Andres	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Foley, Stephana	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Duzan, Haleigh	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Fraley, Jamie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Earley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Fraley, Jamie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
3 /	2	J 1F	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	2 8 -81	

Frazier, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Greathouse, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Fredrickson, Kamryn	Business	General Business	Greenwood, Cecil	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Freeman, Kaylee	Business	Advanced Culinary Arts	Greer, Skyler	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev
Fryman, Delaney	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Griffin, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Fryman, Konner	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Griffin, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Fryman, Lena	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Griffin, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Fugate, Samantha	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Griffith, Adam	Business	Management
Fugate, Samantha	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Grimmer, Ric	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Fugate, Samantha	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Groce, John	Engineering Technology	Construction Equip Mech Hlp
Fugate, Samantha	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Groce, John	Engineering Technology	Agriculture Equip Mech Helper
Fugate, Samantha	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Grooms, Barbara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Garcia, Brenda	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Groves, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Garcia, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance	Guerrero, Giovanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Garcia, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Gum, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic
Gibson, David	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Gunter, Conner	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Gibson, David	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Guthrie, Evan	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman
Gibson, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech	Guthrie, Evan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker
Gill, Kelbee	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Guthrie, Evan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Gilliam, Steven	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Haddix, Justin	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Gilliam, Steven	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Haddix, Justin	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Gilliam, Steven	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Haddix, Justin	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Gilliam, Steven	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Hall, Brianna	Business	Data Entry Operator
Gilliam, Steven	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Hall, Kati	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gilliam, Steven	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Hall, Virginia	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Gilliam, Steven	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Hall, Virginia	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Ginn, Monty	Business	Management	Halsey, Jarrett	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Ginn, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Halsey, Jarrett	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr
Goldie, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Halsey, Jarrett	Engineering Technology	Agriculture Equip Mech Helper
Goldie, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Halsey, Jarrett	Engineering Technology	Construction Equip Mech Hlp
Goldy, Austin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Hamilton, Adam	Engineering Technology	Agriculture Equip Mech Helper
Gonzalez, Selena	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Hamilton, Adam	Engineering Technology	Construction Equip Mech Hlp
Gordon, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Hamilton, Adam	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech
Gordon, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hamilton, Graceann	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Grannis, Chase	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker	Hamm, Kenneth	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Grannis, Chase	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Hamm, Kenneth	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Grannis, Chase	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman	Hammons, Emily	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Grannis, Shane	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Hampton, Blake	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Graves, John	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Hampton, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Gray, Lily	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Hardin, Della	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gray, Lily	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Hardin, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance
Gray, Lily	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Hardin, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Gray, Lily	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Hardin, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Gray, Lily	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Hardin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Greathouse, Benjamin	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman	Hardin, Michael	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Greathouse, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker	Hardin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
_100010 0000, Delijuiillii			-101 0111, 1.11011001		

Student, Program, Concentration

Hardin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Horton, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Hardin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Howard, Carson	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Hardin, Michael	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Howard, Courtney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hardin, Michael	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Howell, Leighann	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Harding, Austin	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Hughes, Tammy	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Harding, Austin	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Humphries, William	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Harding, Austin	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Humphries, William	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Harding, Austin	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Humphries, William	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Harding, Austin	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Hunt, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Harmon, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Ignacio, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Harmon, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Ingram, Hannah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Harney, Breanna	Business	General Business	Ingram, Hannah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Haskett, Charles	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Ingram, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Hatley, Devon	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Ingram, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Helton, Sophia	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev	Insko, Elena	Business	General Business
Helvey, Ian	Business	Advanced Culinary Arts	Irvin, Whitney	Business	Management
Henderson, Cathy	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections	Jamison, Ryan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Henderson, Lezlie	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Jennings, Collin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Henderson, Logan	Business	Team Leadership	Jensen, Desirey	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Henderson, Logan	Business	Supervisory Management	Johnson, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Hesler, Ashley	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Jones, Bailey	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev
Hesler, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jordan, Kyle	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Hesler, John	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Justice, Lily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hicks, Carson	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Kappes, Brady	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Highfield, Kyleigh	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Kappes, Brady	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Highfield, Kyleigh	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Kappes, Brady	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Highfield, Rebecca	Allied Health	Advanced Nursing Assistant	Keaton, Molly	Business	Data Entry Operator
Holbrook, Triston	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech	Kegley, Braeden	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Holbrook, Triston	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Kegley, Cole	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman
Holland, Andrew	Business	Accounting	Kegley, Cole	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Holland, Andrew	Business	General Business	Kegley, Cole	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker
Holland, Andrew	Business	Management	Kegley, Logan	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Holland, Sara	Business	Supervisory Management	Kendrick, Emilee	Business	Data Entry Operator
Holland, Sara	Business	General Business	Kidwell, Connor	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Horn, Fallon	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C	Kidwell, Connor	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Horn, Fallon	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant	Kilbreth, Braydon	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Horn, Fallon	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician	Kimbler, Sarah	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Horton, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Kinsel, Kyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker

Kinsel, Kyler	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Martin, Danielle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kinsel, Kyler	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman	Martin, Genean	Business	Accounting
Kirk, Shannon	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Martin, Genean	Business	Human Resource Management
Kiser, Chase	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Martin, Genean	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Kiser, Chase	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Martin, Kyleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kiser, Chase	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Mascio-Thompson, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
· ·	Business		•		
Kiskaden, Tina		Small Business Management	Mascio-Thompson, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Kissick, Micheala	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	McCane, Brianna	Business	Financial Perspectives
Knoblett, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	McCane, Brianna	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Knoblett, Justin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	McCane, Brianna	Business	Supervisory Management
Koeder, Christopher	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	McCann, Colton	Business	Small Business Management
Kropp, Brett	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	McCann, Colton	Business	Supervisory Management
Lacy, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	McCarty, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Lacy, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	McCarty, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Lambert, Karla	Business	Data Entry Operator	McCarty, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Larrainza, Matthew	Business	General Business	McCawley, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Larrainza, Matthew	Business	Small Business Management	McClary, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Lavender, Ciera	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	McClary, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Layne, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	McCormick, Gabrielle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Laytart, Justin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	McCormick, Kristina	Business	Small Business Management
Laytart, Justin	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	McCormick, Kristina	Business	Supervisory Management
Leach, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	McCormick, Madison	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Lee, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	McCoy, Austin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Lee, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	McCoy, Keatton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Lee, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	McCullough, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Lee, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	McCullough, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Lemay, Corey	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance	McDonald, Evan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Lewis, Elese	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	McDonald, Evan	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Lewis, James	Engineering Technology	Agriculture Equip Mech Helper	McDonald, Evan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Lewis, James	Engineering Technology	Construction Equip Mech Hlp	McDonald, Madison	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev
Lindon, Richard	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	McGill, Kelsey	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Lindon, Richard	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	McIntosh, Gregory	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Lipovanu, Alexandra	Business	Business Transfer	McNabb-Jackson, Presley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Littleton, Marcus	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Meade, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Livingood, Gwen	Business	Management	Meade, Coty	Business	Operations Management
Livingood, Zoe	Business	Baking	Meade, Coty	Business	General Business
Livingood, Zoe	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev	Means, Kinxston	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance
Locker, Jennifer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Means, Kinxston	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Lowe, Brodi	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Means, Kinxston	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Lowe, Brodi	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Means, Wyatt	Business	General Business
Luecke, Gracy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mendo, Junior	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Lyons, Nathan	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Mercado, Cruz	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Maldonado, Laina	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Middleton, Sidney	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic
Marshall, Isaac	Business	General Business	Miles, April	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Martin, Daniel		Net+ Prep			Exploratory Machining I
martin, Damei	Engineering Technology	Net Fieb	Miller, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining 1

Student, Program, Concentration

Miller, Stacey	Business	General Business	Newsom, Gracey	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist
Mitchell, Justis	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Newsom, Gracey	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Mitchell, Justis	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Newton, Julia	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Mitchell, Justis	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Nickerson, Michael	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach
Montieth, Preston	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Niece, Samantha	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Moore, Amber	Business	Receptionist	Noble, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Moore, Amber	Business	Financial Assistant Clerk	Noble, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Moore, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Nocella, Anthony	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Moore, Andrew	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Nocella, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Moore, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Oakley, Melinda	Business	General Business
Moore, Quenton	Business	Supervisory Management	Oberschlake, Pattariya	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Moore, Quenton	Business	Team Leadership	Ohair, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Moran, Rebecca	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Ohair, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Morgan, Liam	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Enterprise Adm	Ohair, Kevin	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Morgan, Liam	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr	Oney, Michael	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Morgan, Liam	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Oney, Michael	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Morris, Aerionia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ortiz Serratos, Israel	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Morris, Brennan	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance	Ortiz Serratos, Israel	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Morris, Brennan	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Ortiz Serratos, Israel	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Morris, Byshop	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Ortiz Serratos, Israel	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Morris, Byshop	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Ortiz Serratos, Israel	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Moss, Breanna	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Osborne, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic
Mullikin, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Osborne, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Mullikin, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Ouderkirk, Ryan	Business	Supervisory Management
Mullikin, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Ouderkirk, Ryan	Business	Team Leadership
Mullikin, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Parker, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Agriculture Equip Mech Helper
Mullikin, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Parker, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Construction Equip Mech Hlp
Mullins, Jennifer	Business	Supervisory Management	Parker, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Mullins, Jennifer	Business	Team Leadership	Parker, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr
Mullins, Nickolas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Patton, Alexander	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Mullins, Nickolas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Patton, Alexander	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C
Murphy, Devan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Patton, Alexander	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Murphy, Devan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Payne, Lucy	Business	Advanced Culinary Arts
Murphy, Devan	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Paynter, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Myers, Staci	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Peck, Austin	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Mynhier, Jarrod	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Peck, Austin	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Nader, Victoria	Business	General Business	Perkins, John-Tyler	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Newsom, Gracey	Business	Accounting	Perkins, John-Tyler	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I

Pernell, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Rolph, Lisa	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Perraut, James	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Rose, Aliyah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Perraut, James	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Rose, Patricia	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Petty, Adelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Rutledge, Autumn	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Philpot, Marc	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Rutledge, Autumn	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Pierce, Jessica	Business	General Business	Ryan, Rebecca	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Plank, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Ryan, Rebecca	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Pollitt, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Sanchez, Juan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Pollitt, Jullian	0 0		ŕ	c c c,	Computer Technician
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Saporito, Russell	Engineering Technology	1
Poole, Jackson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Saunders, Rebecca	Business	Advanced Culinary Arts
Porter, Christopher	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Schneider, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Porter, Tabitha	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Schumann, Alexis	Business	Management
Power, Corbin	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Schumann, Alexis	Business	Small Business Management
Power, Corbin	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Scott, Richard	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Prater, Chelsea	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Scott, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Prater, Chelsea	Business	Financial Assistant Trainee	Scruggs, Jalen	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Prater, David	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Scruggs, Jalen	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Purvis, Tanya	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sebastian, Jayde	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Race, Heather	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Sebastian, Jewell	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Race, Heather	Life & Natural Sciences	Basic Lineman	Segress, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Race, Heather	Engineering Technology	Industrial Worker	Shackelford, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Rainey, Robert	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Shackelford, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Rainey, Robert	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Shackelford, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Rainey, Robert	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Shackelford, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Reaves, Karson	Business	Receptionist	Shaff, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Reed, Janice	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Shell, Paxten	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Reeder, John	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Shields, Gracie	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Reese, Tessa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Shields, Gracie	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Reetz, Annelise	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Shields, Gracie	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Reeves, Jaimy	Business	Data Entry Operator	Shields, Gracie	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Reynolds, Janet	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Shields, Travis	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Richards, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Shields, Travis	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Ritchie, Billy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Shields, Travis	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Roark, Payton	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Shields, Travis	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Roberts, Sydney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Short, Jonathan	Business	General Business
Robinson, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Shouse, Braxton	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance
Robinson, John	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Shouse, Braxton	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Robinson, John	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Shrout, Adreyona	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Robinson, John	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Shumate, Rory	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Robinson, John	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Siegrist, Madycin	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
· ·			•		Early Childhood Administrator
Robinson, John	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Singleton, Candi	Social & Behavioral Science	•
Roe, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Skaggs, Conner	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Roe, Heather	Business	General Business	Skaggs, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Roland, Emileigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Skaggs, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Rolph, James	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Skaggs, Tyra	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist

Student, Program, Concentration

Skeens, Kadyn	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Springer, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Metal Arc Welder
Skeens, Kadyn	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Metal Arc Welder	Springer, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Skidmore, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Stacy, Jaylen	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Slemp, Delia	Business	Small Business Management	Stacy, Jaylen	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Slemp, Delia	Business	Supervisory Management	Stacy, Nathan	Business	General Business
Sloan, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Stafford, Logan	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Sloan, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Stafford, Logan	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Sloan, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Stamper, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Sloan, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Stamper, Harrison	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Sloan, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We	Stamper, Harrison	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Sloan, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Stamper, Harrison	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Sloan, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Standiford, Chance	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Slone, Summer	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Stepp, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Slone, Summer	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Stevens, Blake	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Slone, Summer	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Stevens, Blake	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Slone, Summer	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Stevens, Blake	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Smalley, Madison	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Stevens, Blake	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Smith, Ashley	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Stevens, Blake	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Smith, Caitlin	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Stevens, Devin	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Smith, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Stevens, Dillon	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Smith, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Stevens, Dillon	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Smith, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C	Stewart, Ashley	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Smith, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician	Stewart, Ashley	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Smith, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stewart, Justin	Engineering Technology	Web Programmer
Smith, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant	Stewart, Michael	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Smith, Landon	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Stigall, Phillip	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Smith, Landon	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Stone, Ian	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Smith, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Stormbringer, Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Smith, Madeline	Business	General Business	Story, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Smith, Paloma	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Story, Jade	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Smith, Quentin	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Story, Jade	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Smith, Quentin	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Story, Jade	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Smith, Quentin	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Stoss, Pamela	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Smith, Quentin	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Sturgill, Shana	Business	General Business
Sparks, Brittany	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sublett, Savanna	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Metal Arc Welder
Sparks, Jordan	Business	Supervisory Management	Sublett, Savanna	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We
Sparks, Jordan	Business	Team Leadership	Sutterlin, Griffin	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Spencer, Logan	Business	General Business	Sutterlin, Griffin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv

Swymn, Emily	Business	General Business	Webb, Emily	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Tabor, Mackenzie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Webb, Emily	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist
Tackett, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Weddington, Brandon	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Tackett, Summer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Weddington, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Tapp, Joanna	Business	Accounting	Weddington, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Tapp, Joanna	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist	Weddington, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Tapp, Joanna	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Wells, Ashlee	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Tenkotte, Aliyah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wells, Ashlee	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Thomas, Abigail	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Wells, Brent	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Thomas, Aletha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wells, Brent	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Thomas, Chelsey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wells, Brent	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Thornberry, Whitney	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Wells, Brent	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Thornsburg, Nevaeh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wheeler, Braidon	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Tolle, Matthew	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Whitaker, Brianna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Townsend, Timothy	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	White, Ashley	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Tracy, Katelyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	White, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Tracy, Kayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach	White, Michelle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Trent, Christopher	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	White, Terra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Trent, Michael	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Whitfield, Abria	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev
Truesdell, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Whitt, Randi	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Truesdell, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Whobrey, Tracy	Business	Accounting
Truesdell, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Williams, Dakota	Business	Management
Tucker, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech	Williams, Dakota	Business	Small Business Management
Tumey, Darrin	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Williams, Dakota	Business	Supervisory Management
Tumey, Darrin	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Williams, Dakota	Business	Team Leadership
Vanover, Alexandria	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Williams, Logan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Wages, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Williams, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Wagoner, Dewayne	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Williams, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Wagoner, Dewayne	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Williams, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Waldrep, Johnathan	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Willoughby, Tony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Waldrep, Johnathan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Wilson, Braxton	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Walker, Lauren	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Braxton	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Wallen, Jared	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Wilson, Braxton	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Wallingford, Carter	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Wilson, Sabrina	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Wallingford, Jennifer	Business	Business Transfer	Wilson, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Walters, Ethan	Business	Advanced Culinary Arts	Wilson, Samuel	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Wasson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Wilson, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Watson, Irie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wood, Brooklyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Watson, Kayla	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Wood, Scott	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Watson, Kayla	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Woodcock, Brian	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Watson, Kayla	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Woosley, Emily	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Watson, Kayla	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Workman, Tabetha	Business	Integrated Office Skills
Wayne, Truman	Business	General Business	Worley, Casey	Business	Data Entry Operator
Weaver, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Wright, Jinnita	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant
Webb, Emily	Business	Accounting	Wright, Jinnita	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates, Continued

Wright, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Yanez Espinosa, Ismael	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Wright, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Yanez Espinosa, Ismael	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Wylie, Michelle	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Yanez Espinosa, Ismael	Engineering Technology	Chiller Maintenance
Wylie, Michelle	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Young, Debra	Social & Behavioral Science	Recovery Coach
Wylie, Michelle	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Zieseniss, Cody	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician

Total Certificates: 840

Diplomas

Anderson, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech	Marshall, Petra	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst
Arrasmith, Kemper	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Marshall, Petra	Allied Health	Medical Records Specialist
Caldwell, Steven	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Standiford, Chance	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Dinkins, Charles	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech			

Total Diplomas: 7

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Cowan, Aspen	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Milliner, Esau	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dawson, Abigail	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Taylor, Chelsea	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dean, Julia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Tolle, Jarrod	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Doyle, Mckenzie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Unseld, Michael	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Holmes, Martha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Vasquez Morales, Bernardo	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Justiniano, Danielle	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Youngman, Scottie	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 12

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Bisotti, Alyssa	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Jordan, Katrina	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Boone, Ashleigh	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Stephens, Haley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Collins, Tayla	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tolle, Jarrod	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Curtis, Leah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tucker, Travis	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Dawson, Abigail	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Utz, Chyann	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Doyle, Mckenzie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Vasquez Morales, Bernardo	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hutchens, Steven	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Westheider, Haley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 14

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Anderson, Christopher	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Marshall, Petra	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Bailey, Avery	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Randolph, James	Allied Health	Nursing
Brown, Katie	Allied Health	Nursing	Smallwood, Samuel	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Caldwell, Steven	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Smith, Haylee	Social & Behavioral Science	Education
Carter, Mariah	Business	Business Administration	Taylor, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Hall, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Medical Laboratory Technician	Taylor, Bryce	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Hamilton, Dorothy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Tracy, Kayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Human Services

Total KCTCS AAS: 14

Grand Total Credentials – Maysville Community and Technical College: 887

Owensboro Community and Technical College

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Abel, Bill	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Bell, Trey	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Abney, Destiny	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bellmar-Green, Kindra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Adams, Deverionna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Benjamin, Alvin	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Adams, William	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Benjamin, Alvin	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Alexander, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Benjamin, Alvin	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Alexander, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Bennett, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Algood, Morgyn	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Benson, Braxton	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Allen, Dakota	Business	Management	Bentkowski, Bailie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Allen, Savannah	Business	Supervisory Management	Bertke, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Almanza, Rosa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bertke, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Alvey, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Bertke, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Amaya, Isai	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bertke, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Amiri, Mohammadhamid	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Bertke, Jaden	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Arevalo, Noel	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Bevil, Maverick	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Arias, Shara	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Bevil, Maverick	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Armour, Kylee	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Bickett, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Armour, Kylee	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Blackburn, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Ashworth, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Blair, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Atherton, Evan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Blair, Payton	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician
Aull, Rebecca	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Blanco, Diana Rhose	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Badaan, Ahmad Bilal	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Blandford, Chandler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Baehr, Emily	Allied Health	EMS- Paramedic	Blandford, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Baize, Casey	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Boswell, Mason	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Baldwin, Jera	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Boswell, Mason	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Ballard, Michael	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Boswell, Mason	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Ballard, Michael	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Boswell, Mason	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic
Ballard, Michael	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Boswell, Mason	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Ballard, Michael	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Boswell, Mason	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr
Ballard, Michael	Engineering Technology	Fabrication	Boswell, Mason	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Bamberger, Simon	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Bottoms, Shariah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barnett, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Bourland, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced
Basham, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Bourland, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking
Beadnell, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Bowlds, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Beadnell, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Boyle, Daniel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Beasley, Ella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bozarth, Mollie	Allied Health	Electrocardiograph Technician
Beehn, Tyce	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Bradshaw, Jamie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Beehn, Tyce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Brand, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Beehn, Tyce	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic	Bratcher, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I

Bratcher, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Cecil, Austin	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Bray, Savannah	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Cecil, Austin	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Briones-Ontiveros, Francis	co Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Chenault, Michael	Allied Health	Healthcare Facilities Found
Brooks, Warnesha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Church, Kiefer	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Brown, Hayley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Claitt, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Brown, Jamie	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Clark, Jessie	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Bruce, Lacey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Clary, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Brumley, Emmie	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Clemens, Nicholas	Business	Business Transfer
Brumley, Emmie	Business	General Business	Clervoyant, Kerven Pascal	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brumley, Emmie	Business	Management	Clouse, William	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Buck, Donovan	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Clow, Danielle	Business	Business Transfer
Buck, Donovan	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Clow, Danielle	Business	Public Leadership
Bullock, Kanyon	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Coin, Kaylee	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Burden, Abbey	Business	Business Transfer	Coke, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Burden, Abbey	Business	Public Leadership	Cole, Kayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Burden, Jennifer	Business	Business Transfer	Coleman, Richard	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
Burns, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Coleman, Richard	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Burns, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Collier, Breanna	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Burris, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Collingsworth, Zackary	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Byassee, Michelle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Collingsworth, Zackary	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Calloway, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Connor, Davis	Business	Supervisory Management
Cameron, Jordan	Business	Business Transfer	Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Canales, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Canales, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Canler, Hayley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Canler, Hayley	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Canler, Hayley	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Carlisle, Jennifer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Carlton, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Carlton, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Coon, Addaley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Carneal, Zackery	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Cooper, Gary	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Carneal, Zackery	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Cooper, Gary	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Carneal, Zackery	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Cooper, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Carter, Cayden	Engineering Technology	Fabrication	Cooper, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Carter, Cayden	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Cooper, Nicole	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Carter, Cayden	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Cooper, Nicole	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Carter, Cayden	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Cooper, Rhea	Business	Business Transfer
Carter, Cayden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Cooper, Rhea	Business	Public Leadership
Carter, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cotton, Felicia	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Casebier, Hayli	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cox, Alicia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cavitt, Katelyn	Life & Natural Sciences	Agriculture Business/Marketing	Cox, Zacharia	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Cecil, Austin	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Crisp, Carter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Cecil, Austin	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Crowe, David	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Cecil, Austin	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Crumbaker, Madalyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cecil, Austin	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Crumes, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates, Continued

Crumes, Garrett Engineering Technology Net+ Prep Elmore, Alex Engineering Technology Industrial Maint Mech Lyl I Medicaid Nurse Aide Elmore, Alex Industrial Mainten Electr Mech Crump, Gracie Allied Health Engineering Technology Cunningham, Blake Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Embrey, Teegan Engineering Technology Industrial Electronics Tech I Daniels, Braydan Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Embry, Stacy Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Daniels, Dalton Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech Embry, Stacy Allied Health Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker Engineering Technology Daring, Dalelyn Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Emery, Draven Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Davidson, Jessica Allied Health Emergency Medical Technician Emmons, Melanie Business **Business Transfer** Davis, Katie Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Emmons, Melanie **Business** Public Leadership Decker, Dylan Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Englert Jr, David Engineering Technology Exploratory Machining I Decker, Tristin Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Englert Jr, David Engineering Technology Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I Dennel, Brent Engineering Technology Tractor Trailer, CDLA I Englert Jr, David Engineering Technology Industrial Mainten Electr Mech **Engineering Technology** Industrial Electrician Level I Allied Health Certified Medical Tech DePasquale, Donna English, Carlee Divine, Broderick Engineering Technology Basic Carpenter English, Carlee Allied Health Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker Dixon, Cole Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Erich, Samuel Engineering Technology Diesel Engine Mechanic Dixon, William Engineering Technology Tractor Trailer, CDLA I Erich, Samuel Engineering Technology Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech Dodd, Karley Business **Business Transfer** Erich, Samuel Engineering Technology Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic Dong, Thomas **Exploratory Machining I** Erich, Samuel Engineering Technology Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech Engineering Technology Doty, Korvin Engineering Technology Certified Backflow Tester Erich, Samuel Engineering Technology Mobile Air Condition Mechanic Dowd, Aaron Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Erich, Samuel Engineering Technology Preventive Maintenance Mech Dowd, Aaron Engineering Technology Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I Erich, Samuel Engineering Technology Welder Helper Drake, Lee Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Evans, Alexis Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Drane, Jessica Allied Health Kentucky Medication Aide Evans, Jackson Engineering Technology Machine Tool Operator I Drane, Sarah Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Evans, Jackson Engineering Technology Machine Tool Operator II Duckett, Autumn Business **Business Transfer** Fambro, Dominique Business **Business Transfer** Duckett, Autumn Business Public Leadership Fambro, Dominique **Business** Public Leadership Dukes, Cameron **Engineering Technology Exploratory Machining** Farmer, Kimberly Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Dukes, Cameron Engineering Technology Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I Feldman, Logan Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Duncan, Emily **Engineering Technology** Brake Repairer Finnell, Chris **Engineering Technology** Electronics Technician Engineering Technology Duncan, Jack Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Flood, George Industrial Mainten Electr Mech Durham, Nevaeh Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Floyd, Maia **Business Business Transfer** Industrial Electrician Level I Floyd, Maia Eaves, Stephen Engineering Technology Business Public Leadership Fogle, William Ebelhar, Malorie Engineering Technology CIT Fundamentals Engineering Technology Environmental Syst Repair Help Ebelhar, Malorie **Engineering Technology** Security+ Prep Ford, Audrey Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Ebelhar, Malorie Engineering Technology Computer Technician Forsythe, Adam Engineering Technology Tractor Trailer, CDLA I Edwards, Kira Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Frantz, Alissa Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Elliott, Blake Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Frausto, Marco Engineering Technology Tractor Trailer, CDLA I Elliott, Elijah Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Fry, Shannon **Business** Supervisory Management Elmore, Alex Engineering Technology **Exploratory Machining I** Fulkerson, Cameron Engineering Technology Net+ Prep

Fulkerson, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Harlan, Tamara	Business	Business Transfer
Fulkerson, Sophia	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Harlan, Tamara	Business	Public Leadership
Gahagan, Chloe	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Harris, Kristen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gahagan, Chloe	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Harris, Wade	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Galloway, Dawn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Harrison, Michael	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Gard, Bryson	Business	Business Transfer	Hatfield, Christian	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester
Gard, Bryson	Business	Management	Hatfield, Christian	Engineering Technology	Service and Repair Plumber
Gard, Bryson	Business	Small Business Management	Hatfield, Christian	Engineering Technology	2nd Year Plumber Mechanic
Gardner, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hatfield, Colton	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	c c c,	Certified Medical Tech	*	0 0	
Garner, Ella	Allied Health		Haycraft, Sam	Engineering Technology Allied Health	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I Medicaid Nurse Aide
Garner, Ella	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Head, Briley		
Gilliam, Hannah	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Head, James	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic
Gillstrap, James	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Head, James	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech
Gillstrap, James	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Head, James	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic
Goodin, Haleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Henshaw, Evan	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Goodman, Alyson	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Henson, Sean	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Goodman, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hering, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Goodwin, Grayson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hernandez Chavez, Alfonso	<i>c c c</i> ,	Carpenter Helper
Grace, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Hernandez Chavez, Alfonso	0 0	Residential Site Layout Assist
Grace, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hernandez, Elier	Allied Health	Healthcare Facilities Found
Gray, Megan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Higdon, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Green, Amanda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Higdon, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Green, Jessica	Business	Business Transfer	Hinton, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician
Green, Jessica	Business	Public Leadership	Hockenberry, Natalie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Green, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Hodskins, Lilli	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Greer, Anijah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Holder, Grace	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Griffith, Amy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Holler, Sena	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Grosskopf-Ruiz, Carlye	Business	Public Leadership	Holler, Sena	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Grosskopf-Ruiz, Carlye	Business	Management	Hollis, Jeremy	Allied Health	Healthcare Facilities Found
Grosskopf-Ruiz, Carlye	Business	Business Transfer	Hoover, Shyanne	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gunn, Abby	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hopper, Victoria	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Hagedorn, Luke	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Horn, Jansen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Hagerty, Lindsey	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Hornback, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hall, Betty	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Horsley, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Hall, Jenifer	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Horsley, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Hall, Jenifer	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	Horsley, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Hall, Landon	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Horton, Angela	Business	Business Transfer
Hamilton, Rachel	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Horton, Angela	Business	Public Leadership
Hamilton, Rachel	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Hotak, Obaidullah	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Hamilton, Rachel	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Houston, Hobert	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Hammonds, Robert	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Houston, Hobert	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Hanley, Keiara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Howard, Destiny	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Hanson, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Howard, Emory	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Hanson, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Howard, Emory	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Harl, Cooper	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Howard, Emory	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
man, Cooper	Engineering reciniology	mausurai Electrician Level i	Howard, Elliory	Engineering reciniology	muusittat iviaint ivieen EVI I

Student, Program, Concentration

Howard, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Jones, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Howard, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Jones, Lucas	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Howard, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Jones, Melinda	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Howard, Kali	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Jones, Melinda	Business	Management
Howard, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Jones, Melinda	Business	Supervisory Management
Howard, Tanner	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Juarez, Florenit	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Hudnall, Jared	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Juarez, Florenit	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Huff, Morgan	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Juarez, Florenit	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Huff, Morgan	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Julian, Mason	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Hughey, Carsen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kalambayi, Hortense	Business	Business Transfer
Hunt, Bonnie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kalambayi, Hortense	Business	Public Leadership
Hunter, Italee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kalambayi, Kaseka	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced
Hunter, Raice	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Kalambayi, Nancy	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Hurley, Justin	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Kalambayi, Nancy	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Hutchinson, Kiarra	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Kalambayi, Nancy	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Hutchinson, Kiarra	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Kampire, Mukasine	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hutchinson, Kiarra	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Keith, Wilson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
James, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Kelly, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
James, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Kelly, Jaden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
James, Isaiah	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Kempf, Cody	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Jarboe, Caden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Kempf, Cody	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Jarboe, Caden	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Keown, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Jarboe, Caden	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic	Kessinger, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Jarboe, Caden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II	Key, Trista	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jennings, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Killion, Jamison	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Johns, Lyle	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Kilmer, Ruth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Johnson, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Kindle, Jermon	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Johnson, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	King Jr, Preston	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Johnson, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	King Jr, Preston	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Johnson, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	King Jr, Preston	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Johnson, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	King, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Johnson, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	King, Austin	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Johnson, Erica	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	King, Nickie	Business	Business Transfer
Johnson, Garrett	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	King, Nickie	Business	Public Leadership
Johnson, Jill	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Kingkade, Jeffery	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Johnston, Daniel	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Kirby, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Johnston, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Kirby, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
Jones, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Kirby, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I

Kirby, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Main, Jaidyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Kirby, Madison	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Main, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Kirk, Allison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Marsch, Samuel	Business	Business Transfer
Kirk, Jennifer	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Mason, Zack	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester
Knight, David	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Mathews, Richard	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Knight, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Matias Castillo, Beisy	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Matthis, Gavin		Industrial Electrician Level I
Knight, Maylee			ŕ	Engineering Technology	
Knoop, Ava	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Matthis, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Knott, Kirsten	Business	Business Transfer	Mattingly, Charles	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Koger, Billie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mattingly, Ezra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Koller, Shelby	Business	Public Leadership	Mattingly, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
Koller, Shelby	Business	Business Transfer	Mattingly, Jason	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Kollie, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Mattingly, Sydney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lacrosse, Kimberly	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	McBrayer, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Lanham, Kiersten	Business	Business Transfer	McBrayer, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Lanham, Max	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	McCormick, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Lawalin, Misty	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McCoy, Terrance	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Layson, Kenneth	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	McCubbins, Jessica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Layson, Kenneth	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	McCurley, Ashlyn	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Layson, Kenneth	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	McDaniel, Logan	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Lee, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	McDaniel, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Leonard, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	McDowell, Shelia	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Ligon, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	McFelea, Zane	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Lindsey, Jakson	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper	McGrew, Ronald	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Lindsey, Jakson	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	McHenry, Javonte	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Lindsey, Preston	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	McHenry, Javonte	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Lindsey, Preston	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	McHenry, Javonte	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Lindsey, Troy	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	McHenry, Javonte	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Lowe, Christa	Business	Business Transfer	McHenry, Javonte	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Lowe, Christa	Business	Public Leadership	McHenry, Javonte	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Lowe, Jason	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McHenry, Javonte	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Ly II
Lucas, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	McKannan, Keelan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Luck, Leviticus	Engineering Technology	Fabrication	McKay, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Luck, Leviticus	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	McKay, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Luck, Leviticus	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	McLaughlin, Whitney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Luck, Leviticus	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	McNabb, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Luck, Leviticus	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	McQueen, Raelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lundon, Nicole	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Meh, Beh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech	*	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Luttrell, Terri		Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mercer, Rachel		
Luttrell, Terri	Allied Health		Meschko Taylor, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Luttrell, Terri	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Midkiff, Megan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lutz, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Miller, Christian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Lutz, Matthew	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Miller, Lucas	Business	Business Transfer
Lyons, Jeffrey	Business	Public Leadership	Miller, Lucas	Business	Management
Maglinger, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Miller, Lucas	Business	Supervisory Management

Student, Program, Concentration

Miller, Maddison	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Naue, Harlie	Allied Health	Certified Medical Tech
Miller, Thomas	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Naue, Harlie	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Miller, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Nelson, Kyla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Miller, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Fabrication	Newmeyer, Codi	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Miller, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Newmeyer, Codi	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Miller, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Noffsinger, Richard	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Miller, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Nonweiler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Minchew, Zackery	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Nonweiler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Monestere, Paul	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Nonweiler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Monestere, Paul	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Nonweiler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Montgomery, Carson	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Nonweiler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Montgomery, Kimberly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Nonweiler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Moore, Adyson	Business	Business Transfer	Nonweiler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Moore, Connor	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Northenor, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Moore, Connor	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Northenor, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Moore, Jerry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	O'Bryan, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Moore, Jerry	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic	O'Bryan, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I
Moore, Jerry	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	O'Bryan, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Moore, Scott	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Odell, Jamison	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Morales Carranza, Chrys	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Ott, Spencer	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician
Morales, Izack	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Ott, Spencer	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Morris, Amie	Social & Behavioral Science	Career and Life Skills	Owens, Emma-Kate	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Morris, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Palmer, Hannah	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Morris, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Parm, Destiny	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Morris, David	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Parm, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Morris, Lena	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Pate, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Moseley, Issac	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Pate, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Moseley, James	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech	Pate, Bryce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Moseley, James	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Pate, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Mullen, Barry	Allied Health	Healthcare Facilities Found	Patel, Jainil	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Mullen, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Patel, Jainil	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Mullen, Joshua	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Patel, Jainil	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Mullen, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Patel, Jainil	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Murphy, Abby	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Patel, Neel	Business	Supervisory Management
Murphy, Charlie	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Patrick, Gracelyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Murphy, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Patterson, Natalie	Business	Business Transfer
Murphy, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Patton, Trevor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Murphy, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Paw, Bway	Business	Accounting
-	-		-		-

Payne, Katherine Payne	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Raymer, Hannah	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Payne, Katherine Payne	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Raymer, Hannah	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Payne, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Raymer, Hannah	Engineering Technology	Application Support Technician
Pence, Quinton	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Raymer, Hannah	Engineering Technology	Productivity Software Speialst
Perdue, Benjamin	Allied Health	Healthcare Facilities Found	Raymond, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Perez, Dallas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Raymond, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Perez, Dallas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Raymond, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Fabrication
Perez, Sondra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Raymond, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Peter, Kade	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Raymond, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Petri, Madelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Raymond, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Phillips, Kristen	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Reddish, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Piang, Nang	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Reddish, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Polites, Caden	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Reed, Anna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Polites, Caden	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Register, Leah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pollard, Lexi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Reh, Neh	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Pollard, Lexi	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Reh, Neh	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Pollard, Samuel	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Reiber, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pollard, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Rhoads, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Pollard, Samuel	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Rhodes, Lucas	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Rickard, Jacob		CIT Fundamentals
Poole, Leyla	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	· ·	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Poole, Leyla		Medical Unit Coordinator	Rigdon, Casey	Engineering Technology Life & Natural Sciences	*
Poole, Leyla	Allied Health		Riley, Autumn		Agriculture Business/Marketing
Porter, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Riley, Emaun	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Porter, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Riley, Mckenzie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Porter, Elijah	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Riley, Shane	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Porter, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Roark, Easton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Porter, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Roberson, Alijane	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Porter, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Roberson, Alijane	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Potter, Eric	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Roberts, Charles	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Powell, Tammy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Roberts, Emme	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Powers, Isabella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Roberts, Lydia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Powers, Isabella	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Roberts, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Price, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Robey, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Pride, Sara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Robichaud, Tara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Profitt, Madylin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Rodriguez, Cristian	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Quinn, Colton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Rodriguez, Cristian	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
Quinn, Colton	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Rodriguez, Cristian	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Quisenberry, Aiden	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Rodriguez, Cristian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II
Rafferty, Brandi	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Rodriguez, Edgar	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Raley, Holden	Business	Business Transfer	Rodriguez, Edgar	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Ralph, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Rogers, Madalynne	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ralph, Dalten	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Roller, Alicia	Business	Public Leadership
Ramirez, Guillermo	Business	Business Transfer	Romero, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Ramirez, Guillermo	Business	Public Leadership	Rosales, Dominick	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Ramos, Kaybe	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Rosales, Dominick	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper

Student, Program, Concentration

Rumage, Emily	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Sparks, Kenneth	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Safi, Milad	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Sprague, Patience	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Sanchez, Marlana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sprinkle, Victoria	Business	Business Transfer
Sanders, Analea	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stallings, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Sanders, McCaydyn	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Stanley, Karoline	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Sanders, Toshia	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Statdfield, Matthew	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Schneider, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Stearsman, Kacie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Schneider, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Steenbergen, Chloe	Business	Management
Scoggins Jr, Darren	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Stefanopoulos, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Scoggins Jr, Darren	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Stefanopoulos, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Scoggins Jr, Darren	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Stefanopoulos, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Scoggins Jr, Darren	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Stewart, Ethan	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Scoggins Jr, Darren	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Stewart, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Scoggins Jr, Darren	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician	Stiff, Brian	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Scott, Daniel	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Stillwell, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Scott, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Stone II, Raymond	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Scott, Evan	Business	Business Transfer	Stone, Iziah	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Scott, Evan	Business	Financial Perspectives	Stovall, Kyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Scranton, Vathan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Stovall, Kyler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Sediqi, Mohammadshafiq	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Sumner, Kaitlyn	Business	Accounting
Semanda, Magid	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Sumner, Kaitlyn	Business	Business Transfer
Sharp, Austin	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Sweeney, David	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Sharp, Austin	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Swihart, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Shepherd, Porshia	Allied Health	Healthcare Facilities Found	Taul, Rebecca	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Shock, Alex	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Taylor, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Shock, Jamie	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Taylor, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Shock, Jamie	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Taylor, Justice	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Shown, Robert	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Taylor, Madison	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Simmons, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thomas, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Smeathers, Presleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thomas, Josiah	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Smiley, Amber	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thompson, Cierra	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Smiley, Amber	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Thompson, Clayton	Engineering Technology	Certified Backflow Tester
Smith, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thruston, Jarel	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Smith, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Tichenor, Brian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Smith, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Tinsley, Treyvon	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Smith, Trina	Business	Business Transfer	Tinsley, Treyvon	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Snell, Hannah	Business	Business Transfer	Todd, Heather	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Sosh, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Towery, Gabriel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide

Towery, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper	Whitsell, Ariana	Business	Business Transfer
Towery, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Wilkins, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Trodglen, Raven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Willey, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Troutman, Ian	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Willoughby, Phillip	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Troutman, Ian	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Wilson, Charles	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Troutman, Ian	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Wilson, Javion	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Tucker, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Wilson, Javion	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Tucker, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Wilson, Javion	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Tucker, Cloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Javion	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Tucker, Levi	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Wilson, Javion	Engineering Technology	Fabrication
Tudor, Grace	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Maggie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Tugend, Joseph	Allied Health	Healthcare Facilities Found	Wilson, Tara	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced
Tuma, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Tara	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Tundag, Kristina	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Tara	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Turner, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Wilson, Tara	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Turner, Josiah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Wilson, Zarek	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Upshaw, Donte	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Wilson, Zarek	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Vandermolen, Adam	Allied Health	Healthcare Facilities Found	Wilson, Zarek	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Vanover, Madison	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Windham, Caitlynn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Vazquez Lopez, Mike	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Winkler, Nichalas	Business	Public Leadership
Vazquez Lopez, Mike	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper	Winstead, Taylor	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Velasques, Andres	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I	Winthrop, Monique	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Velasques, Andres	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Withrow, Adrien	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Vincent, Kalea	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Withrow, Adrien	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Vincent, Kalea	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Withrow, Shalin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Walden, Zaiden	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Wittman, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Wallace, Colton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Woodfall, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Wallace, Lauren	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Woodfall, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Waltrip, Richard	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Woodfall, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Ward, David	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Woodfall, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Watkins, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Woodfall, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Watson, Nathaniel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Woodfall, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Weatherholt, Olivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Woodfall, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Weaver, Brittany	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wright, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Webb, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Wroe, Johnathan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
West, Koal	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Wurth, Connor	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech
Wethington, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Wywadis III, Raymond	Business	Supervisory Management
Wethington, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Yamada, Madison	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Wethington, Wyatt	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Brake Mechanic	Yoakem, Cameron	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Wheatley, Ariane	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Young, Xavier	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Whitely, Peter	Engineering Technology	Manual Tran & Drive Train Tech	Zafari, Rohullah	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Whitely, Peter	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Zapata, Arthur	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Whitely, Peter	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Zapata, Arthur	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician

Total Certificates: 826

Student, Program, Concentration

Diplomas

Beehn, Tyce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Rodriguez, Cristian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Stefanopoulos, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician
Johnson, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Woodfall, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Nonweiler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology			

Total Diplomas: 7

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Allen, Courtney	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rideout, Kenneth	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bard, Tyler	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Roberts, Blair	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Daugherty, Sophie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Schindler, Krystal	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Ebelhar, Benjamin	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shelnutt, Leanna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Eckstein, Hannah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Taylor, Candace	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fulkerson, Allie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Thomas Aguilar, Sharon	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hagan, Jonathan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Thomas, Nathaniel	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hester, Brittany	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Vazquez, Joanna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Howard, Bryson	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wagoner, Kai	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Kidd, Asha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Warder, Halle	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Payne, Audrey	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilkerson, Abbie	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 22

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Bellmar-Green, Kindra	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Igleheart, William	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Boehman, Natalie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Jones, Kayla	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Brown, Molly	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Lenn, Mercedes	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Clouse, Jennifer	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Long, Kelci	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Guerrero, Juliet	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	McFall, Robert	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hoover, Shyanne	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Miller, Amanda	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Howard, Sydney	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Mooneyham, Brianna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Payne, Abigail	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Simmons, Sarah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Roberts, James	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Simone, Sophie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Roberts, William	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Survant, Gracie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Robertson, Seth	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tipton, Samuel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Shockley, Sarah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wagner, Ashley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 24

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Baehr, Emily	Allied Health	EMS- Paramedic	McHenry, Javonte	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Bard, Tyler	Business	Business Administration	Morrison, Conor	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Beehn, Tyce	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Murray, Veronica	Business	Business Administration
Bennett, Emily	Allied Health	Medical Assisting	Nonweiler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Brown, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Rodriguez, Cristian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Clemens, Nicholas	Business	Business Administration	Simone, Sophie	Allied Health	Medical Assisting
Coomes, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Stahler, Camryn	Business	Business Administration
Duncan, Whitney	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Statdfield, Matthew	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology
Durall, Blaine	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Steenbergen, Chloe	Business	Business Administration
Embry, Tara	Allied Health	Medical Assisting	Stefanopoulos, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology
Howard, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Winkler, Nichalas	Business	Business Administration
Huff, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Woodfall, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Johnson, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology			

Total KCTCS AAS: 25

Grand Total Credentials –

Owensboro Community and Technical College: 904

Somerset Community College

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Abney, Ashleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Canada, Lauren	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Adams, Bobby	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Canada, Lauren	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Adkins, Elijah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Carpenter, Raychel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Alley, Nicklous	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Chesnut, Shelby	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Amox, Gracie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Childers, Heather	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Anderson, Nevaeh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Clark, Dwayne	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Anderson, Trampus	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Coffey, Shaylen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Anderson, Trampus	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Cole, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Archer, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Collett, Julia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ball, Ryan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Collins, Kaliee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barber, Emilee	Allied Health	Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog	Collins, Mia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Barnes, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Collins, Patricia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bean, Konner	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Cooper, Breanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bean, Konner	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Cooper, Casey	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Bell, Allison	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Cooper, Landon	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Bell, Kiley	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Cornelius, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Bendschneider, Royce	Engineering Technology	Medium/Heavy Truck Mech Hlpr	Corner, Jaden	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Berry, Shelby	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cowan, Gabrielle	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Bingham, Kierra	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Cowan, Gabrielle	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Bird, Jalin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cowan, Gabrielle	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections
Blankenship, Kylie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cox, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bowling, Christopher	Business	General Business	Cox, Leigha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bowling, Christopher	Business	Business Transfer	Craft, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bowling, Peytan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Creech, Courtney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bowling, Sienna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Creech, Sammie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Branham, Cassie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Cross, Kenleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Curry, William	Engineering Technology	Airframe Completion
Brown, David	Engineering Technology	Robotics Automation Technician	Daly, Merrie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Kellie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Davidson, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Sally	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Davidson, Harley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Shanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Decker, Cayman	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Brush, Keli	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Diaz Gomez, Edgar	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Buckner, Oscar	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Diaz Gomez, Edgar	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Calahan, Kaylin	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Diaz, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Calahan, Kaylin	Business	General Business	Dolloff, Debbie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Calahan, Kaylin	Business	Management	Duncan, Jessica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Calahan, Kaylin	Business	Supervisory Management	Dunn, Amy	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Calahan, Kaylin	Business	Team Leadership	Dyer, Ariel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide

Edmon Burton, Sarah	Business	Team Leadership	Hines, Kylie	Allied Health	Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog
Edmon Burton, Sarah	Business	Supervisory Management	Hocker, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Edmon Burton, Sarah	Business	Public Leadership	Hollars, Gracie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Edwards, Rebecca	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hopkins, Jonathan	Business	Business Transfer
Eldridge, Connor	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Hopkins, Jonathan	Business	General Business
England, Lincoln	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Horn, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
England, Lincoln	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Hotop, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Estep, Austin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hudson, Mikhyah	Social & Behavioral Science	Nail Technician
Fair, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Humble, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fairchild, Gage	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Humphrey, Joseph	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Feltner, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Isaacs, Ella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Flannery, Nathaniel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Isaacs, Kylie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Foster, Cade	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Jennings, Waylon	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Fryman, Jett	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Jones, Brian	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Gallagher, Jonas	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Jones, Callie	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Gallaher, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jones, Callie	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Gardner, Scott	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Jones, Zoe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gardner, Scott	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Keeley, Briana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gensel, Caiden	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Killen, Case	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Gentry, Wendell	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Killen, Case	Engineering Technology	Computer Maintenance Tech
Gil, Kristina	Business	Accounting	Killen, Case	Engineering Technology	Electronics Technician
Gil, Kristina	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist	Killen, Case	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Gil, Kristina	Business	General Business	Killen, Case	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Gil, Kristina	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Kramar, Melissa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Goodrich, Kira	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ladd, Julie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gregory, Don	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Lakes, Asia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Grider, Kayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lakes, Zion	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Griffin, Courtney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Langford, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gross, Kayleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lawson, Aaron	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Hardwick, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Light, Caitlin	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Harris, Jessi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Light, Caitlin	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Harrison, Rebekah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Little, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Haworth, Valerie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lopez Aguilar, Anayeli	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hayes, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Loveless, Marissa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hemsley, Rachel	Allied Health	EMS- Paramedic	Lovins, Rochelle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hensley, Jerry	Business	Culinary Arts (Integrated)	Luney, James	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hensley, Jerry	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev	Maddox, Sean	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Hensley, Jerry	Business	Catering	Madison, Shannon	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hensley, Jerry	Business	Baking	Marcum, Kolton	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Hess, Jennifer	Engineering Technology	3D Printing Technician-Level I	Marcum, Kolton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hicks, Jahlie	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Martin, Chelsie	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Hill, Riley	Business	General Business	Martin, Chelsie	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections
Hill, Riley	Business	Management	Martin, Chelsie	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Hill, Riley	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Massengale, Myla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hill, Riley	Business	Public Leadership	McClain, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I

Somerset Community College

Student, Program, Concentration

McFerron, Landen	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Plunk, Hayden	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
McGinnis, Kathryn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Plunk, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
McIntire, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Pollett, Jacob	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Medina Fuentes, Yaleishka	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Proffitt, James	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Melson, Adam	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Proffitt, Makayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Melson, Adam	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Ray, Gsxer	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Messer, Clint	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Ray, Gsxer	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Miller, Krista	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Redmon, Chandler	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Miller, Melanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Reed, Jared	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Mills, Bridgeet	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Reed, Mark	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Mink, Bailey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Reusser, Alayna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Mitchell, Karli	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Richards, James	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Monhollen, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Rigney, Gabe	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Murphy, Shelby	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Roberts, Evelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Murray, Brian	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Rodefer, Alyssa	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Neal, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Salazar, Pablo	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Neal, Johnathan	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections	Sawyers, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Neal, Johnathan	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Saylor, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Neal, Sara	Business	Team Leadership	Scott, Pamela	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Neal, Sara	Business	Supervisory Management	Shannon, Kylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Neal, Sara	Business	Management	Shepherd, Kennedy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Neal, Sara	Business	General Business	Short, Amber	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Neal, Sara	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Sims, Nevaeh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Neeley, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sizemore, Riley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
New, Bobbie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Slade, Justus	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
New, Paisley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Slone, Debra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Newell, Breann	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Small, Alisa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Noble, Keara	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smiddy, Alyse	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Owens, Kaylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smith, Brannon	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Parrish, Gary	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Smith, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Parrish, Gary	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Smith, Kimberly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Patterson, Santana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Smith, Makayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Peacock, Tonya	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stearns, Britney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Perkins, Mallorie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stephens, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Petrarca, Cayden	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Stephens, Shayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Philpot, Charles	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	Stringer, Debra	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Pillar, Chloe	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stump, Rebekkah	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections
Ping, Haley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stump, Rebekkah	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core

Thompson, John	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I	White, Logan	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Thompson, Joyce	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Whitis, Sierra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Thompson, Molly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Whitley, Charlie	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Tillery, Keely	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Williams, Amy	Business	Supervisory Management
Turpen, Luke	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Williams, Amy	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Vanover, Page	Allied Health	Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog	Williams, Amy	Business	General Business
Vaughn, Justin	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Williams, Amy	Business	Management
Wagers, Jaden	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Williams, Amy	Business	Team Leadership
Walker, Treyton	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Williams, Briana	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Wall, Austin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Willoughby, Courtney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Walters, Rebecca	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Brittany	Humanities	Web Design
Watkins, Summer	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Wilson, Brittany	Humanities	Digital Design
Weaver, William	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Brittany	Humanities	Video Production
Webb, Chelsi	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Wilson, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Welch, Lydia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II
Wesley, Destini	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Wilson, Matthew	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II
Wesley, Destini	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Wilson, William	Engineering Technology	Tractor Trailer, CDLA I
Wesley, Kristen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Winks, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
West, Alivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Worley, Destiny	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
White, Logan	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Yancey, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide

Total Certificates: 282

Diplomas

Blake, Tatyanna	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Johnson, Lisa	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Bowling, Heather	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Killen, Case	Engineering Technology	Electronics
Bridgman, Kimberly	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Killen, Case	Engineering Technology	Computer Maintenance
Brown, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Linville, Amanda	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Brown, Larissa	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Loncaric, Ciera	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Burnett, Brendan	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Martin, Megan	Humanities	Multimedia
Carter, Donna	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Matney, Kolton	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Davis, Maria	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Meadows, Kameron	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Dolen, Tasha	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Melton, Tiffany	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
England, Ashley	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Neal, Megan	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Epperson, Zachary	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Oakes, Savannah	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Greiwe, Megan	Humanities	Multimedia	Perez, Yuray	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Hall, Christi	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Phillips, Naomi Heart	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Hatcher, Chelsea	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Polston, Alexis	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Hensley, Jerry	Business	Culinary Arts	Pugh, John	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Johnson, Brittany	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Quetone, Christine	Allied Health	Practical Nurse

Somerset Community College

Student, Program, Concentration

Diplomas, Continued

Ritchie, Christain	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Watkins, Summer	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Roberts, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Wilson, Brittany	Humanities	Multimedia
Rush, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Wilson, Kaylee	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Shadoan, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Wilson, Matthew	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist
Stringer, Tiffanie	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Educ	Wilson, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Machinist
Taylor, Leann	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Young, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint
Tudor, Grant	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint	Young, Lillyann	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Upton, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Airframe & Powerplant Maint			

Total Diplomas: 47

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Boone, Brianna Humanities Associate in Arts Morgan, Jennifer Humanities Associate in Arts Brown, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Neal, Johnathan Humanities Associate in Arts Bunch, Samantha Humanities Associate in Arts Noffsinger, Heather Humanities Associate in Arts Canada, Lauren Humanities Associate in Arts Phillippi, Chelsea Humanities Associate in Arts Cotton, Megan Humanities Associate in Arts Richardson, Courtney Humanities Associate in Arts Deaton, Landon Humanities Associate in Arts Rodgers, Bryce Humanities Associate in Arts Fields, Glenna Humanities Associate in Arts Roy, Kylee Humanities Associate in Arts Garner, Victoria Humanities Associate in Arts Savelyeff, Alexander Humanities Associate in Arts Gaskin, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Shoupe, Sara Humanities Associate in Arts	Allen, Kadence	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Meece, Sarah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Brown, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Neal, Johnathan Humanities Associate in Arts Bunch, Samantha Humanities Associate in Arts Noffsinger, Heather Humanities Associate in Arts Canada, Lauren Humanities Associate in Arts Phillippi, Chelsea Humanities Associate in Arts Cotton, Megan Humanities Associate in Arts Richardson, Courtney Humanities Associate in Arts Deaton, Landon Humanities Associate in Arts Rodgers, Bryce Humanities Associate in Arts Fields, Glenna Humanities Associate in Arts Roy, Kylee Humanities Associate in Arts Garner, Victoria Humanities Associate in Arts Savelyeff, Alexander Humanities Associate in Arts Gaskin, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Shoupe, Sara Humanities Associate in Arts	Barber, Emilee	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Mills, Norman	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bunch, Samantha Humanities Associate in Arts Noffsinger, Heather Humanities Associate in Arts Canada, Lauren Humanities Associate in Arts Phillippi, Chelsea Humanities Associate in Arts Cotton, Megan Humanities Associate in Arts Richardson, Courtney Humanities Associate in Arts Deaton, Landon Humanities Associate in Arts Rodgers, Bryce Humanities Associate in Arts Fields, Glenna Humanities Associate in Arts Roy, Kylee Humanities Associate in Arts Garner, Victoria Humanities Associate in Arts Savelyeff, Alexander Humanities Associate in Arts Gaskin, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Shoupe, Sara Humanities Associate in Arts	Boone, Brianna	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Morgan, Jennifer	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Canada, Lauren Humanities Associate in Arts Phillippi, Chelsea Humanities Associate in Arts Cotton, Megan Humanities Associate in Arts Richardson, Courtney Humanities Associate in Arts Deaton, Landon Humanities Associate in Arts Rodgers, Bryce Humanities Associate in Arts Fields, Glenna Humanities Associate in Arts Roy, Kylee Humanities Associate in Arts Garner, Victoria Humanities Associate in Arts Savelyeff, Alexander Humanities Associate in Arts Gaskin, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Shoupe, Sara Humanities Associate in Arts	Brown, Whitney	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Neal, Johnathan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cotton, Megan Humanities Associate in Arts Richardson, Courtney Humanities Associate in Arts Deaton, Landon Humanities Associate in Arts Rodgers, Bryce Humanities Associate in Arts Fields, Glenna Humanities Associate in Arts Roy, Kylee Humanities Associate in Arts Garner, Victoria Humanities Associate in Arts Savelyeff, Alexander Humanities Associate in Arts Gaskin, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Shoupe, Sara Humanities Associate in Arts	Bunch, Samantha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Noffsinger, Heather	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Deaton, Landon Humanities Associate in Arts Rodgers, Bryce Humanities Associate in Arts Fields, Glenna Humanities Associate in Arts Roy, Kylee Humanities Associate in Arts Garner, Victoria Humanities Associate in Arts Savelyeff, Alexander Humanities Associate in Arts Gaskin, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Shoupe, Sara Humanities Associate in Arts	Canada, Lauren	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Phillippi, Chelsea	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Fields, Glenna Humanities Associate in Arts Roy, Kylee Humanities Associate in Arts Garner, Victoria Humanities Associate in Arts Gaskin, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Shoupe, Sara Humanities Associate in Arts	Cotton, Megan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Richardson, Courtney	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Garner, Victoria Humanities Associate in Arts Savelyeff, Alexander Humanities Associate in Arts Gaskin, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Shoupe, Sara Humanities Associate in Arts	Deaton, Landon	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rodgers, Bryce	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gaskin, Whitney Humanities Associate in Arts Shoupe, Sara Humanities Associate in Arts	Fields, Glenna	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Roy, Kylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
	Garner, Victoria	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Savelyeff, Alexander	Humanities	Associate in Arts
	Gaskin, Whitney	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shoupe, Sara	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gray, Ashley Humanities Associate in Arts Smith, Lynzie Humanities Associate in Arts	Gray, Ashley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Lynzie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Greene, Charles Humanities Associate in Arts Strunk, Gracie Humanities Associate in Arts	Greene, Charles	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Strunk, Gracie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Grundy, Molly Humanities Associate in Arts Ward, Kenady Humanities Associate in Arts	Grundy, Molly	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Ward, Kenady	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hadley, Haley Humanities Associate in Arts Warner, Samantha Humanities Associate in Arts	Hadley, Haley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Warner, Samantha	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hale, Whitley Humanities Associate in Arts Whitaker, Bailey Humanities Associate in Arts	Hale, Whitley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Whitaker, Bailey	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hubbard, Ricky Humanities Associate in Arts Wilson, Kaylee Humanities Associate in Arts	Hubbard, Ricky	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilson, Kaylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Johnson, Brittany Humanities Associate in Arts Wyatt, Hailee Humanities Associate in Arts	Johnson, Brittany	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wyatt, Hailee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
King, Laryssa Humanities Associate in Arts	King, Laryssa	Humanities	Associate in Arts			

Total KCTCS AA: 37

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Boone, Brianna	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Maggard, Malachi	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bowling, Charity	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Mashburn, Moriah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Brown, Macy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Medlock, Ethan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bunch, Lauren	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Montgomery, John	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Burnsed, Patricia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Moore, Chloe	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Campbell, Kyle	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Murphy, Dane	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Davis, Roxey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Napier, Kaylee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Deaton, Landon	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Osborne, Lesley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Dunn, Amy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Savelyeff, Alexander	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Gaskin, Whitney	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Shannon, James	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Gregory, Maggie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wesley, Devin	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hamilton, Hailey	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wilson, Kaylee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Johnson, Brittany	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Yates, Madison	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 26

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Bowling, Heather Bradshaw, Robert Bramer, Shelly Calahan, Kaylin Canada, Lauren Couch, Dekota Dolen, Tasha	Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science Allied Health Business Social & Behavioral Science Engineering Technology Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies Fire Science Technology Health Science Technology Business Administration Criminal Justice Computer and Information Tech Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Linville, Amanda Loncaric, Ciera Martin, Chelsie Meadows, Kameron Melson, Adam Melton, Tiffany Morgan, Jennifer	Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies Gen Occupational Tech Studies Criminal Justice Gen Occupational Tech Studies Criminal Justice Gen Occupational Tech Studies Criminal Justice
England, Ashley Gardner, Scott Gil, Kristina Hall, Christi Hensley, Jerry Hill, Riley Jones, Noah	Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science Business Social & Behavioral Science Business Business Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies Gen Occupational Tech Studies Business Administration Gen Occupational Tech Studies Culinary Arts (Integrated) Business Administration Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Neal, Sara Perez, Yuray Phillips, Naomi Heart Roberts, Haley Smith, Tiffany Stockton, Julie Stringer, Tiffanie	Business Social & Behavioral Science Engineering Technology Social & Behavioral Science Allied Health Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science	Business Administration Gen Occupational Tech Studies Aviation Maintenance Tech Gen Occupational Tech Studies Medical Information Technology Gen Occupational Tech Studies Interdisc Early Childhood Educ
Killen, Case Kirby, Timothy Light, Caitlin	Engineering Technology Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science	Engineering & Electronics Tech Gen Occupational Tech Studies Criminal Justice	Stump, Rebekkah Tucker, Cole White, Logan	Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Gen Occupational Tech Studies Criminal Justice

Somerset Community College

Student, Program, Concentration

Humanities

Wilson, Brittany

Associate in Applied Science - KCTCS, Continued

Williams, Amy Business Business Administration Wilson, Matthew Social & Behavioral Science Gen Occupational Tech Studies

Visual Comm: Multimedia

Total KCTCS AAS: 37

Grand Total Credentials –

Somerset Community College: 429

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Abernathy, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Bailey, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Abernathy, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Baird, Colton	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Abernathy, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Baird, Colton	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Adwell, Cameron	Business	Public Leadership	Baird, Colton	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Adwell, Cameron	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Baker, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Adwell, Penni	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Baker, Samantha	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Adwell, Penni	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Baldwin, Kaylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Adwell, Penni	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Baldwin, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Adwell, Penni	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Ballard, Reagan	Business	Public Leadership
Aguilar, Christian	Business	Supervisory Management	Ballard, Reagan	Business	Team Leadership
Aguilar, Christian	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Banse, Bradley	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Aguilar, Christian	Business	Management	Banse, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Aidala, Ty	Business	Public Leadership	Banse, Bradley	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Akers, Kennedy	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Banse, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Alkargholy, Ali	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Barlow, Lucas	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Alkargholy, Ali	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Barrow, Crandal	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Allen, Michael	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Barrow, Crandal	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Allen, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Bartley, Lane	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II
Alls, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking	Bartley, Lane	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II
Alls, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced	Bartley, Lane	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II
Alls, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Bartley, Lane	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I
Amador, Roberto	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Bartley, Lane	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Arevalo, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Bartley, Lane	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Arevalo, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Bearden, Shelby	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Arnett, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Bearden, Shelby	Business	Management
Arterburn, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Bearden, Shelby	Business	Supervisory Management
Arterburn, Kaylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Becirovic, Admir	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Atkinson, Brooke	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Bedwell, Taya	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Atkinson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Bedwell, Taya	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Atkinson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Belcher, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Atkinson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Berryman, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Aweys, Faiza	Business	Team Leadership	Beshears, Jaiden	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Aweys, Faiza	Business	Public Leadership	Beshears, Jaiden	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Aweys, Faiza	Business	Supervisory Management	Bingham, William	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Aweys, Fathia	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Blacklock, Deneda	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Aweys, Filsan	Business	General Business	Blewett, Keyoisha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bailey, Amanda	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Blythe, Austin	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Bailey, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Blythe, Austin	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder

Student, Program, Concentration

Blythe, Austin	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Blythe, Nelisa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Bobbett, Justin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Boley, Julian	Business	General Business	Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Bonar, Cierra	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Bonar, Cierra	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I
Bowles, Ezekiel	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	Campbell, Jadyn	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Bowles, Ezekiel	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I	Campbell, Jadyn	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Bowles, Ezekiel	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II	Campbell, Jadyn	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Bowles, Ezekiel	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Camplin, Weston	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Bristow, Craig	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Cano, Marcos	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Bristow, Craig	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Cansino, Jahir	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Britt, Krista	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Cansino, Jahir	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Brooks, Aydia	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Cansino, Jahir	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Brooks, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Carberry, Jared	Business	Business Transfer
Brooks, Logan	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Carter, Catherine	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Brooks, Logan	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Carter, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Brunswick, Eli	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Carter, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Brunswick, Eli	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Carter, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Bryant, Mackenzie	Business	General Business	Carter, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Bryant, Sarah	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Carter, Monte	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Bryant, Sarah	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Case, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Bryant, Sarah	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Case, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Bryant, Sarah	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec	Casey, Dallas	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Buah, Cing	Business	General Business	Celestin, Kiza	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bunton, Bryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Cena, Emma	Business	General Business
Burchett, Tyler	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Cerimovic, Mustafa	Business	Management
Burchett, Tyler	Business	Management	Chadick, Bret	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Burchett, Tyler	Business	Public Leadership	Chai, Thong	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Burchett, Tyler	Business	Supervisory Management	Chapman, James	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
Burke, Lauren	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Chapman, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II
Burke, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Chuvac, Sanderson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Burke, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Chuvac, Sanderson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Burke, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Chuvac, Sanderson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Burke, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Chuvac, Sanderson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Caldwell, Savannah	Business	General Business	Cing, Vung	Business	General Business
Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Clapp, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Clapp, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech

Clark, Ian	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Curtis, Dalton	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Clark, Ian	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Daniel, Colin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Clarkson, Jeromy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Daudelin, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Cleveland, Brenna	Business	General Business	Daudelin, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I
Cleveland, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Daudelin, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Cleveland, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Daudelin, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Cline, Emma	Business	Management	Daugherty, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Cline, John	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Decker, Lydia	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Cochran, Brody	Engineering Technology	Automotive Painter	Dedman, Jade	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cochran, Brody	Engineering Technology	Automotive Painter Helper	Delaney, Rebekah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cochran, Brody	Engineering Technology	Collision Repair Helper	Dennis, Michael	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Cochran, Brody	Engineering Technology	Collision Repairer	Dennison, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Coley, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Dennison, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Comer, Adam	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Diaz, Kriscia	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Comer, Adam	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Dilliha, Victoria	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Comer, Adam	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Dilliha, Victoria	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Conner, Lacey	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Dilliha, Victoria	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Conner, Lacey	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Dobler, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Cordier, Samantha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Dobler, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Cowles, Kayla	Business	Public Leadership	Dockery, Lacee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
, ,	Business	Team Leadership	Dodson, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Cowles, Kayla		Production Line Welder	,	Business	General Business
Cox, Gunnar Cox, Johnathon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Donnelly, Jolene		Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Crabtree, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Doyal, Johnathan	Engineering Technology Business	General Business
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Engineering Technology	1	Durrett, Carter		
Crabtree, Stuart	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist	Duryea, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Crabtree, Stuart	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Dusenberry, Amber	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Crabtree, Stuart	Business	Accounting	Dutton, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Crafton, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Dutton, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Crafton, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Dutton, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Crafton, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Elliott, Kolbie	Business	General Business
Crafton, Blake	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Elms, Gracie	Business	Public Leadership
Crafton, Blake	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Elms, Gracie	Business	Supervisory Management
Crandell, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Embry, Trentin	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Crandell, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Emmert, Nathan	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Crandell, Calvin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	England, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Crews, Merry	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	England, Hayden	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Crinion, Michael	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	England, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Croslin, James	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	England, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Croslin, James	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	_	ica Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Cruz Cerda, Saul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Erby, Mary	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Cruz Cerda, Saul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Fagan, Cameron	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Cruz Cerda, Saul	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Fagan, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Cruz, Aidan	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Farris, Trapper	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Cruz, Aidan	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Farris, Trapper	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Cummings, Kylee	Business	General Business	Fitzhugh, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech

Student, Program, Concentration

Fitzhugh, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Gerlach, Spenser	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Fitzhugh, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Gerlach, Spenser	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Flores, Zulema	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Gerlach, Spenser	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Ford, Blane	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Ghent, Aubrey	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Ford, Blane	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Gillespie, Levi	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Ford, Blane	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Gilliam, Jordan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ford, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Glass, Blane	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Ford, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Goff, Susan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Ford, Tyler	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Goff, Susan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Fotia, John	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Goff, Susan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Fotia, John	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Golday, Haili	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I
Fox, Katelyn	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I	Goldsmith, Travin	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Golike, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Golike, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	Golike, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Golike, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Golike, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Gomez-Hicks, Casey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Gonzalez, Emmanuel	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Gonzalez, Emmanuel	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Frausto, Joseph	Business	General Business	Gonzalez, Emmanuel	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Freitas, Alexandra	Business	Team Leadership	Gonzalez, Natavia	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Freitas, Alexandra	Business	Human Resource Management	Gonzalez, Xavier	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Freitas, Alexandra	Business	Public Leadership	Gonzalez, Xavier	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Frogue, Ashlei	Business	General Business	Goostree, Tamica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Fulcher, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Gosnell, Jennifer	Business	Team Leadership
Fulcher, Ethan	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Gosnell, Jennifer	Business	Human Resource Management
Fuller, Luke	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Gosnell, Jennifer	Business	Supervisory Management
Furaha, Mlonge	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Gossett, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Gard, Jaxon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Gossett, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Garrett, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	Gossett, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Garrett, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Gossett, Ryan	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Garrett, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Grant, Cole	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Garrett, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Graves, Henry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Garrett, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Graves, Henry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Garrie, Jason	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Graves, Michael	Business	Business Transfer
Garrie, Jason	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Greever, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II
Garvin, Joseph	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Greever, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech

Greever, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Hayes, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Gregory, Caroline	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Hayes, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Gregory, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Helmes, Ashley	Business	General Business
Gregory, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Henderson, Eli	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Gregory, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Henderson, Jagger	Business	Public Leadership
Griffith, Brittany	Business	General Business	Henderson, Jagger	Business	Team Leadership
Groce, Luke	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Hennion, David	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Groce, Luke	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Hennion, David	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Groce, Luke	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Herald, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Guillen, Gloria	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Herald, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Hagan, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Hernandez-Munoz, Juan	c c c,	Computer Technician
Hale, Logan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Hernandez-Munoz, Juan	c c c,	A+ Prep
Haley, Christian	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Hernandez-Munoz, Juan	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Hall, David	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Herndon, Michael	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hamilton, Dakota	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Herndon, Michael	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Hamilton, Dakota	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Hester, Diedre	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Hammer, Caden	Business	Public Leadership	Hill, Samantha	Business	Management
Hammer, Rickie	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Hinton, Kayleigh	Business	Management
Hankins, Ricky	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Holland, Jack	Business	Business Transfer
Hankins, Ricky	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Holloway, Rebecca	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hankins, Ricky	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Horn, Cammora	Business	Accounting
Harbison, Carter	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	Horn, Jayme	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Harbison, Carter	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Ly II	Horn, Jayme	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Harbison, Carter	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II Construction Electrician Lvl I	Horn, Jayme	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Hardin, Wes	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Horsley, Sabrena	Business	General Business
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	c c,	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lv1 II	Horston, Bobbie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hardin, Wes	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology		· ·	Engineering Technology	
Harmon, James	Business	A+ Prep	Hoskins, Jimmy		Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Harmon, Joseph		General Business	Hoskins, Jimmy	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Harper, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Hoskins, Kaylee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Harper, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Houchens, Catherine	Business	Business Transfer
Harper, James	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Houchens, Wynter	Business	General Business
Harrington, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Householder, Sandra	Business	Accounting
Harrington, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Householder, Sandra	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist
Harrison, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Householder, Sandra	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Harston, Mason	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Howard, Kelly	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Harston, Mason	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Howard, Kelly	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Harston, Mason	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Htoo, Ler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Havens, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Htoo, Ler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Hawkins, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Htoo, Ler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Hawkins, Hadlee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Huddleston, Elizabeth	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist
Hay, Ty	Business	General Business	Huddleston, Elizabeth	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Hay, Ty	Business	Team Leadership	Huddleston, Elizabeth	Business	Accounting
Hay, Ty	Business	Supervisory Management	Hudnall, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Hay, Ty	Business	Public Leadership	Hudson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Hayes, Joshua	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Hudson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I

Student, Program, Concentration

Hudson, Kolton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Johnson, Tyler	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Hudson, Kyli	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Johnson, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Hughes, Adrianne	Business	Management	Jones, Amanda	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Hughson, Connor	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Jones, Amanda	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Hughson, Parker	Business	Human Resource Management	Jones, Amanda	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Hughson, Parker	Business	Management	Jones, Carson	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Hughson, Parker	Business	Supervisory Management	Jones, Carson	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Hunt, Abigail	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Jones, Carson	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Hunt, Chance	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Jones, Chandler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hunt, Tommy	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic	Jones, Channie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hunt, Tommy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Jones, Colton	Business	Business Transfer
Hunt, Tommy	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Jones, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Hunton, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Jones, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Husic, Amar	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Jones, Travis	Business	Management
Husic, Amar	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Jones, Travis	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Hutcherson, Ethan	Business	Business Transfer	Karamova, Amina	Business	General Business
Hutchinson, Charles	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Keith, Mary-Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Illenye, Stacey	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Keith, Mary-Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Ingram, Jalan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Keith, Mary-Elizabeth	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Ingram, Jalan	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Kelly, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Ingram, Jalan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Kemble, Angela	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ingram, Jalan	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking	Kemp, Keeler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Ingram, Jalan	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced	Kemp, Keeler	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Irvin, Madeline	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kemp, Keeler	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
James, Haley	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Kendall, Roy	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Jeffreys, Keyona	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kepley, Derrin	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Jennings, Samantha	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Kepley, Derrin	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Jennings, Samantha	Business	General Business	Kerr, Savannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jessie, Devin	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Khai, Pau	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Jessie, Devin	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Khai, Pau	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Jessie, Devin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Khai, Pau	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Jessie, Devin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Kinser, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst
Jessie, Devin	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	Kinser, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced
Johnson, Bryan	Business	Food and Beverage Management	Kinser, Jackson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Johnson, Carlie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kinser, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking
Johnson, James	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I	Kirby, Bowen	Business	General Business
Johnson, Lori	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Kirby, Bowen	Business	Management
Johnson, Phoebe	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Kirtley, Cole	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help

Kiskaden, Phillip	Business	General Business	Lynch, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Knight, Coby	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Lynch, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Knight, Coby	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Lynch, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Knight, Coby	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Mahmutovic, Amar	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Knight, Coby	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Majors, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Laird, Mark	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Marion, Kadin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Laird, Mark	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Marr. Erin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Langston, Dewayne	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Marr, Erin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Langston, Dewayne	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Marshall, Kenziyah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Largent, Mckenzie	Business	Team Leadership	Martin, Austin	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Largent, Mckenzie	Business	Human Resource Management	Martin, Austin	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Largent, Mckenzie	Business	Supervisory Management	Massey, Megan	Business	General Business
Larios, Mayrin	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Matheos, Shamyra	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Laroche, Patrice	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Matheos, Shamyra	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Laroche, Patrice	c c c,	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	•		
Laroche, Patrice	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Mathews, Logan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep Tack Welder
,	Engineering Technology		Mathews, Robert	Engineering Technology	
Lasiter, Lance	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Mathews, Robert	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester
Latham, Corey	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Maung, Maung	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Lee, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	McAlister, Bryce	Business	General Business
Lee, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	McBrayer, Maggie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lee, Roberta	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McCauley, Duncan	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Leonard, Kimberly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McClendon, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Levi, Danielle	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	McClendon, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Lian, Chan	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	McClendon, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Lian, Chan	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	McClung, Delana	Business	General Business
Lian, Chan	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	McDaniel, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Limon, Natalie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	McGuire, Ashlyn	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Ling, Law	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	McGuirk, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Ling, Law	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Meador, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Ling, Law	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Meador, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I
Ling, Law	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Meador, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Ling, Law	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Meador, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Livingston, Eleira	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Meador, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I
Lloyd, Vanessa	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Meador, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Lloyd, Vanessa	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Meador, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Loggins, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Meadows, Sydni	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Loggins, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Medford, Seth	Business	Management
Loggins, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Medley, Heather	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Loid, Landon	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Meece, Kenzie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Lowery Jr, Joshua	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Meeks, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Lowery Jr, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Meeks, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Lowery, Garry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Meeks, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Lowery, Garry	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Meeks, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Lowery, Garry	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lyl I	Meh. Benedetta	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Lush, Amariah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Meh, Lu	Allied Health	Medical Coding
,			, 2		

Student, Program, Concentration

Meh, Oo	Business	General Business	Mock, Jesse	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Meh, Oo	Business	Business Transfer	Mock, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Meh, Oo	Business	General Business	Mock, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Meh, Pleh	Business	General Business	Montelongo, Ricardo	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I
Mendoza - Sosa, Casey	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Moore, Devan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Mendoza - Sosa, Casey	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Moore, Devan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Meredith, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Moore, Leah	Business	General Business
Meredith, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Morgan, Cheyenne	Business	Public Leadership
Meredith, Evan	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Morris, Triton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Meredith, Evan	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Mosquera, Justin	Business	General Business
Merideth, Grant	Business	General Business	Mullen, Jade	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Robotics Automation Technician	Mullen, Jade	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Mulumba, Nolva	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Murphy, Racheal	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Murray, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Murray, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Murray, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Mustafic, Debora	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Mustafic, Debora	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Mutter, Jackson	Business	Business Transfer
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Mutter, Jackson	Business	General Business
Miller, Austin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Napier, Shane	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
Miller, Austin	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Nash, Ashley-Dale	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Miller, Justin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Navarro, Ruth	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Navarro, Ruth	Business	Management
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	Neal, Landin	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Nelson, Tiffany	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Nesbitt, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Nesbitt, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Nesbitt, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Nolan, Kelsea	Business	Management
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I	Noori, Sardar	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Nyekan, Bobbie	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Milton, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Nyekan, Bobbie	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Mirena, Vlera	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Ogg, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Moats, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Oliver-Williams, Robert	2 2 23	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Moats, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Oliver-Williams, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Moats, Garrett	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Oo, Maung	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer

Oo, Maung	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Pierce, Courtney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Oo, Maung	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Pillow, Bryden	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Oquist, Robbi	Business	Accounting	Pillow, Deahvie	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Oquist, Robbi	Business	General Business	Pillow, Deahvie	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Oquist, Robbi	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Pitman, Cassidy	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Orange, Ashley	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Poe, Karly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ortiz, Jaquelin	Business	General Business	Pollard, Zachary	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Osborne, Logan	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking	Porter, Ashley	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Osborne, Logan	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced	Powell, Mathew	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I
, 0	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Powell, Mathew	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Osborne, Logan	0 0	Medicaid Nurse Aide	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	0 0	Construction Electrician LvIII
Osmanovic, David	Allied Health		Powell, Mathew	Engineering Technology	
Otterson, Amara	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Powell, Mathew	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Owsley, Luke	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Powell, Mathew	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Owsley, Luke	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Powell, Mathew	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I
Page, Erika	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Powell, Mathew	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Paisley, William	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Prescott, Rhonda	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Paisley, William	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Prescott, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Palmer, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Prescott, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Palmer, Jeffrey	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Prewitt, Hannah	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Panda, Luyekecha	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Prewitt, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Parker, Elizabeth	Business	General Business	Price, Cortez	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Parker, Jefferson	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Priddy, Mckenzy	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Parker, Sara	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Priddy, Mckenzy	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Peachers, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Proffitt, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Peachers, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Proffitt, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Pearson, Chelsea	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Proffitt, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Pedigo, Bailey	Business	Team Leadership	Pryor, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Pedigo, Bailey	Business	Management	Pryor, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Pedigo, Bailey	Business	Public Leadership	Pryor, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Pentecost, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Putman, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Pentecost, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Putman, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Perez-Montes, Andres	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Putman, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Peterson, Makayla	Business	General Business	Qualls, Chadrick	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Pfingston, Joel	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Qualls, Chadrick	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Pfingston, Joel	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Radford, Elgene	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Pfingston, Joel	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Raley, Allison	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Pickett, Danielo	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Raley, Allison	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Pickett, Danielo	Engineering Technology	Robotics Automation Technician	Ramazani, Wilondja	Business	Supervisory Management
Pickett, Danielo	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Ramazani, Wilondja	Business	Team Leadership
Pickett, Danielo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Ramazani, Wilondja	Business	Public Leadership
Pickett, Danielo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Ramazani, Wilondja	Business	Management
· ·			Ramazani, Wilondja	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Pierantoni, Henry	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II			Advanced Business Admin A+ Prep
Pierantoni, Henry	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I	Ramirez Vazquez, Braulio	Engineering Technology	1
Pierantoni, Henry	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II	Ramsey, Jonah	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Pierantoni, Henry	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Ramsey, Jonah	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician

Student, Program, Concentration

Raybould, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Roberts, Sabastian	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Redden, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Robertson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Reed, Ashley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Robertson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Reh, Kay	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Robertson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Reh, Kay	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Robinson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Reh, Kay	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Robinson, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Reh, Lee	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Rodriguez, Abigail	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Reh, Lee	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Rodriguez, Abigail	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Reh, Lee	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Rogers, Jared	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Reh, Ngae	Business	Management	Rose, Ricardo	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help
Reh, Ngae	Business	Public Leadership	Rossetti, Bailey	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Reh, Ngae	Business	Team Leadership	Rowley, Levi	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Reh, Soe	Business	Supervisory Management	Rowley, Levi	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Reh, Soe	Business	Team Leadership	Ruuska, Lincoln	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Reinitz, Desirae	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ruuska, Lincoln	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Reno, Peggy	Business	General Business	Ruuska, Lincoln	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Resch, Mitchell	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Salinas, Robert	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Rhodes, Carter	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Saltsman, Brianna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rhoten, Clouis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Sanders, James	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Richardson, Nick	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Sanders, James	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Richardson, Nick	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Sanders, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Richmond, Leah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sanders, Kwamesha	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Rios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Sanders, Lillee	Business	General Business
Rios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Sanders, Lillee	Business	Management
Rios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Schalk, Mary	Business	General Business
Rios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Schramlin, Kylie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	Scott, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Rios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I	Scott, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Sears, Casey	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Robotics Automation Technician	Sears, Casey	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Maintenance Technician	Selimovic, Ahmed	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electronics Tech I	Selimovic, Ahmed	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Shah, Aneri	Business	Public Leadership
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Electronics Tester	Shah, Aneri	Business	Team Leadership
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Shah, Aneri	Business	Management
Rivera, Julian	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Shah, Aneri	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Rizkallah, Lewis	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Shah, Aneri	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I
Rizkallah, Lewis	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Sharp, John	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I

Sharp, John	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Sharp, John	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Sharp, John	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I
Sharp, John	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I
Shaw, Kimberly	Business	General Business	Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Shaw, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Shaw, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Shaw, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Shepard, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking	Spence, Mckennen	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Shepard, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced	Stanley, James	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Shepard, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Information Security Specialst	Stanley, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Shockley, Randall	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Steele, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Shrull, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Steele, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Shrull, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Steele, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Silcox, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Robotics Automation Technician	Stevens, Imagen	Business	General Business
Simone, Evan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Stewart, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Simone, Evan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Stewart, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Simone, Evan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Stewart, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Simone, Evan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Stewart, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Simpson, Jessica	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Stewart, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Simpson, Tristan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stice, Evan	Business	Business Transfer
Sims, Steven	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Stinson, Logan	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Skinner, Treyton	Business	General Business	Stinson, Logan	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Slaton, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Stinson, Logan	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Slaton, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Stone Hardcastle, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
Smajlovic, Vehada	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stone Hardcastle, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Smith, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Stone Hardcastle, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Smith, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Stout, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Smith, Carrie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Stout, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Smith, Hollie	Business	Supervisory Management	Stout, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Smith, Hollie	Business	Team Leadership	Strange, Matthew	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist
Smith, Hollie	Business	Management	Strange, Matthew	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Smith, Hollie	Business	Public Leadership	Styles, Jason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Smith, Jacob	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Styles, Jason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Smith, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Talley, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Smith, Jamison	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Taylor, Mea	Business	General Business
Smith, Jayme	Business	Human Resource Management	Teal, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Smith, Karen	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Teal, William	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Smith, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Thao, Yer	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Smith, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Thao, Yer	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals
Smith, Virginia	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Thao, Yer	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Smith, Virginia	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer	Thein, Aung	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Smith, Virginia	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Thein, Aung	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Snyder, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Thomas, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Spann, Connor	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn	Thomas, Jordan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide

Student, Program, Concentration

Thomas, Kayla	Business	General Business	Vaughn, Richard	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician
Thomas, Zachrey	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Vaughn, Richard	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I
Thomas, Zachrey	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Velezvaillant, Vereck	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Thomason, David	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Velezvaillant, Vereck	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Thomason, David	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Velilla, Leonardo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Thompson, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Velilla, Leonardo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Thompson, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Wade, Tyshundra	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Thompson, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	Wade, Tyshundra	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Thompson, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Wade, Tyshundra	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Thompson, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Wah, Mu	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Thompson, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Waldrop, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Thompson, Daylen	Business	General Business	Waldrop, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Thompson, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	CAD Technician	Wall, Gracianna	Business	Management
Timmins, Joshua	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Walters, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Timmins, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Watkins, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Tisdale II, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Automation Technician	Watkins, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Tisdale II, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Watson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
Todd, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Watson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Todd, Bradley	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Watson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II
Todd, Bradley	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Wayne-Orten, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Todd, Jaquis	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Wayne-Orten, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Todd, Jaquis	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Weedman, Jarrad	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Trent, Nathaniel	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Weedman, Jarrad	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Trieu, Davi	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Wheeler, Kain	Engineering Technology	Brake Repairer
Trieu, Davi	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Wheeler, Kain	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer
Turner, Cedric	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Wheeler, Kain	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Turner, Shelton	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Whelan, Amanda	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Underwood, Ivy	Business	Management	White, Dakota	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Underwood, Ivy	Business	Public Leadership	White, Dakota	Business	Supervisory Management
Underwood, Ivy	Business	Team Leadership	White, Dakota	Business	General Business
Upright, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	White, Dakota	Business	Human Resource Management
Upright, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	White, Johnni	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Vance, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	White, Johnni	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Vance, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	White, Meagan	Business	Accounting
Vangelderen, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	White, Meagan	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist
Vangelderen, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	White, William	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Vangelderen, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	White, William	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Vangelderen, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	White, William	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
-					-

White, William	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
White, William	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Whitfill, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Environmental Syst Repair Help	Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Whitson, Jackson	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Whitson, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Wilson, Sommor	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Whitson, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Wilson, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace
Whittle, Callie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Wilson-Mosquera, Diana	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	Wilson-Mosquera, Diana	Engineering Technology	Robotics Automation Technician
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Winchester, Sarah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Womack, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Ind Auto & Robotics Tech Lvl I	Womack, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Womack, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Womack, Landon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Wood, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Indust Maintenance Robot Techn
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I	Wright, Matthew	Business	Management
Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Wright, Matthew	Business	Supervisory Management
Wilkins, Tammy	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Wright, Matthew	Business	Team Leadership
Williams, Connor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Wright, Matthew	Business	Human Resource Management
Williams, Connor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Wrye, Macy	Business	General Business
Williams, Connor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Yarow, Osobo	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Williams, Connor	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Yarow, Ubah	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Williams, Kayla	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Yates, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Ind Main Machinists Mechanic
Williams, Kayla	Business	Human Resource Management	Yates, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Williams, Kayla	Business	Supervisory Management	Yates, Brandon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II
Williams, Kayla	Business	Team Leadership	Young, Cole	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Williams, Richard	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Young, Cole	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I
Williams, Richard	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Young, Cole	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Williams, Richard	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Young, Cole	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Wilson, Bryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Young, Cole	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Wilson, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Young, Cole	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I
Wilson, Gavin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Young, Cole	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Zarate Jerez, Heidy	Business	Human Resource Management
Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Voice & Data Wiring Inst Lvl I	Zarate Jerez, Heidy	Business	Management
Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Zimmerman, Dillan	Business	General Business
Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Alternative Energies Level I	Zimmerman, Randoulf	Business	General Business
Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I			

Total Certificates: 1,055

Student, Program, Concentration

Diplomas

Adams, Andria	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Garrett, Kyle	Em simo suimo Toobu ala sv	Electrical Technology
Barrow, Crandal	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech	Garrett, Kyle Golike, Nathan	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology Electrical Technology
Bartley, Lane	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist	Gossett, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
•	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Hayes, Joshua	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Bedwell, Taya	0 0		• •	0 0	
Bell, Lensey	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Hennion, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Bingham, William	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Hoskins, Jimmy	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Blythe, Austin	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Hudson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Bowles, Ezekiel	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist	Hunt, Tommy	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Bratcher, Haley	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Jeffries, Makayla	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Bray, Candace	Allied Health	Practical Nurse(Acad/Career)	Jessie, Devin	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Bristow, Craig	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Jessup, Josiah	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Brooks, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Johnson, Bryan	Business	Culinary Arts
Brown, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Johnson, Lori	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst
Brown, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Jones, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Bryant, Sarah	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst	Kepley, Derrin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Khatir, Kaveh	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Carver, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Laird, Mark	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Clark, Ian	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech	Laroche, Patrice	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Cleveland, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Ling, Law	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Coley, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Martin, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Constant, Cole	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Mathews, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Crain, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech	McCarley, Eliyah	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Cruz, Aidan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Mendez, Keylin	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Daudelin, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Meredith, Hannah	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Dennis, Michael	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Diaz, Kriscia	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Dobler, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Duryea, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Oaks, Michaela	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Dutton, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Orlando, Jessica	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Dutton, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Owsley, Luke	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder
Eddings, Sarah	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Pagoria, Anna Marie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Estes, Amber	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Paisley, William	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Farris, Trapper	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Patrick, Leslie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Fotia, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Phillips, Sheena	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Pickett, Danielo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Fulcher, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder	Pierantoni, Henry	Engineering Technology	CNC Machinist
Gallagher, Konnor	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Powell, Mathew	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Garrett, Kira	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Qualls, Chadrick	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Gancu, Kna	Amed Heatui	i factical indisc	Qualis, Chaulick	Engineering reciniology	moustrial Maintenance Tech

Rios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Sturgeon, Lillian	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Thein, Aung	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Scott, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Thomason, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Sears, Casey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Thompson, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Sharp, John	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Tillman, Taylor	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Shaw, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Tisdale II, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Shrull, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech	Vaughn, Richard	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Silcox, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Wah, Mu	Allied Health	Medical Administrative Asst
Sims, Hollie	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Weedman, Jarrad	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Smith, Jamison	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Smith, Madison	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Wilson, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Steele, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Wilson, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech
Stewart, Emma	Allied Health	Practical Nurse	Witt, Angela	Allied Health	Practical Nurse
Stewart, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Wood, Douglas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Stinson, Logan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician	Young, Cole	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Stone Hardcastle, Lucas	Engineering Technology	Combination Welder			

Total Diplomas: 109

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Akin, Joshua	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Fox, Katelyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Arnold, Carah-Grace	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Gee, Ally	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barnes, David	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Gilliam, Cheyenne	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Barnett, Ty	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Graves, Michael	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bartlett, Avery	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hampton, Adam	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Becker, Josephine	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Harmon, James	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Boucher, Sarah	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Harper, Leah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Brown, Tana	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hennion, Kaylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cable, Kimberly	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Henson, Edward	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Carberry, Jared	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Holder, Camryn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cardwell, Brianna	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Holland, Jack	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cardwell, William	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Houchens, Catherine	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Charest, Kylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hudson, Jace	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Clayton, Ashley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hullett, Brad	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Coleman, Jada	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Hume, Sarah	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Cumberland, Cody	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Jennings, Myalyssia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dame, Autumn	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Johnson, Elysia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Davis, Kaylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Johnson, Niioka	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Doepel, Sabrina	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lane, Rachelle	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dzoklo, Ajla	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Luttrell, Wade	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Arts - KCTCS, Continued

Major, Kaylea	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rather, Madison	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Marshall, Samantha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Ray, Calan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mason, Lance	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Rogers, Tabbetha	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mathews, Riley	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Simpson, Sean	Humanities	Associate in Arts
McDonald, Diamond	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sivils, Rayvionna	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Meh, Oo	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Brittany	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Miller, Mykenna	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Jaden	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mohammed, Dunia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Megan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Moore, Maya	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stice, Evan	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Morrison, Nolan	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stockton, Faith	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Mutter, Jackson	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Thompson, Caylin	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Norris, Kaitlyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Trotter, Brettney	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Page, Madison	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Turner, Jade-Madison	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Parsons, Rebecca	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Van Meter, Erika	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Peek, Bertha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Warner, Ashley	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Phillips, Faith	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilondja, Roza	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pilkenton, James	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilson, Crystal	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Pulley, Lauren	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wimpee, Preston	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Rackovan, Zoey	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wright, Arika	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 78

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Alderson, Braden	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Clement, Ryan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Barker, Quoneshia	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Codner, Crystal	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bilyeu, Jessica	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Colon, Emily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Brown, Antuon	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Constant, Cole	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Burgess, Lily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Crider, Sarah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Burgett, Ricki	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Ferrell, Taylor	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cano, Marcos	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Flores, Ashley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Celsor, Whitney	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Ford, Allison	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cherry, John	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Gaffin, Rylee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Clark, Evelyn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	German, Terra	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Golday, Haili	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Robertson, Andrea	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Graham, Kaleigh	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Rosser, Chloe	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Guthrie, Michael	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Roy, Carrie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hayes, Courtney	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Sanders, Briana	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Herrington, Madison	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Sargent, Dylan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Holder, Camryn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Saunders, Abigayle	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hughes, Abigail	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Savage, Annette	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Jaggers, Sydnie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Scruggs, Holland	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Jefferson, Tasha	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Shirley, Natalie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lambert, Alexis	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Simic, Sanja	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lee, Roberta	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Slaven, Nevin	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lynch, Jessica	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Smith, Madison	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Major, Kaylea	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Stone, Amanda	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Mansfield, Mattie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tihic, Samra	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Meh, Pray	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tolsma, Miranda	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Meredith, Clay	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Tomlinson, Chandler	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Milam, Samara	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Turner, Jade-Madison	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Minnicks, Natalie	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Walters, Kaylee	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Mustafic, Amina	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Warren, Brooklyn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Parsley, Noah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Williams, Devaughn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Peek, Bertha	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Yates, Samantha	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 62

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Adwell, Penni	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Blacklock, Deneda	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Aidala, Ty	Business	Business Administration	Blythe, Austin	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Allen, Bryan	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology	Bobbett, Allie	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Allen, Emma	Allied Health	Radiography	Bowles, Ezekiel	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining
Alls, Cooper	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Bristow, Craig	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Ausbrooks, Abby	Allied Health	Radiography	Brooks, Logan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Aweys, Faiza	Business	Business Administration	Brooks, Mikeala	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Bachman, Anna	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Browder, Audrey	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Bailey, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Brown, Blake	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Ballard, Reagan	Business	Business Administration	Brown, Hannah	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Bartley, Lane	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Brown, Kaitlyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Bearden, Shelby	Business	Business Administration	Bryant, Madelyn	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Bedwell, Taya	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Bryant, Sarah	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Belcher, Jamasyn	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Burchett, Tyler	Business	Business Administration
Bingham, William	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Camp, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science - KCTCS, Continued

Carver, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Hennion, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Carver, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Hernandez, Julissa	Allied Health	Radiography
Cerimovic, Mustafa	Business	Business Administration	Hill, Samantha	Business	Business Administration
Cleveland, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Holland, Christopher	Business	Business Administration
Cochran, Brody	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Householder, Sandra	Business	Business Administration
Coley, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Huddleston, Elizabeth	Business	Business Administration
Conner, Lacey	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Hudson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Costelow, Jason	Business	Business Administration	Hughson, Parker	Business	Business Administration
Coulter, Christopher		Computer and Information Tech	Hunt, Chance	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
, 1	Engineering Technology Business	Business Administration	,	0 0	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Crabtree, Stuart			Hunt, Tommy	Engineering Technology	
Cruz, Aidan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Inderjit, Jamey	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Daudelin, Andrew	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Ingram, Jalan	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Decker, Dalton	Allied Health	Radiography	Jessie, Devin	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Demoranville, Sophia	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Jessup, Josiah	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Diaz, Kriscia	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Johnson, Bryan	Business	Culinary Arts (Integrated)
Dobler, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Johnson, Cassidy	Allied Health	Radiography
Duryea, Jonathan	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Johnson, Lori	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Dutton, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Jones, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology
Embry, Trentin	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Karazha, Siavil	Allied Health	Radiography
Emmert, Nathan	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Kepley, Derrin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Farris, Trapper	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Khatir, Kaveh	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Fotia, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Kinser, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Franklin, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Kitchens, Jolin	Business	Business Administration
Freitas, Alexandra	Business	Business Administration	Laird, Mark	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Fulcher, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Langford, Kelsie	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Gallagher, Konnor	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Largent, Mckenzie	Business	Business Administration
Garrett, Kyle	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Laroche, Patrice	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology
Gedda, Whitney	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Ling, Law	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Gilliland, Madison	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Love, Michelle	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Goebel, Shaun	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Martin, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Goldsmith, Travin	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Martin, Emma	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Golike, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Matheos, Shamyra	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Gosnell, Jennifer	Business	Business Administration	Mathews, Logan	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Gossett, Ryan	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Mathews, Robert	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Grisham, Candice	Business	Business Administration	May, Taylor	Business	Business Administration
Haley, Tammy	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	McClung, Braxton	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Hayes, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Meador, Ashton	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Henderson, Jagger	Business	Business Administration	Meador, Samantha	Allied Health	Radiography
Henderson, Jagger	Dusiness	Dusiness Administration	wicadoi, Samandia	Anica Heattii	Kadiography

Meh, Lu	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Sharp, John	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Mendez, Keylin	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Shepard, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Shobe, Bria	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Meyers, Kimberly	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Shrull, Jaxson	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology
Miller, Alyson	Allied Health	Radiography	Silcox, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
Miller, Lilly	Allied Health	Radiography	Silcox, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Miller, Taylor	Allied Health	Radiography	Smith, Hollie	Business	Business Administration
Milliner, Brennon	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Smith, Jamison	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Murphy, Ashley	Allied Health	Radiography	Spears, Landon	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Mylor, Chloe	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Steele, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Navarro, Ruth	Business	Business Administration	Stewart, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Nichols, Sydney	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Strange, Matthew	Business	Business Administration
Nyekan, Bobbie	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Thein, Aung	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Osborne, Logan	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Thomason, David	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Owsley, Luke	Engineering Technology	Welding Technology	Thompson, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Paisley, William	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Tisdale II, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Parker, Amber	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist	Underwood, Ivy	Business	Business Administration
Pentecost, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Air Conditioning Technology	Van Ness, Paul	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Pickett, Danielo	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Vaughn, Richard	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Pickett, Danielo	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Wah, Mu	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology
Pierantoni, Henry	Engineering Technology	Comp Manufacturing & Machining	Weedman, Jarrad	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech
Powell, Mathew	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	White, Dakota	Business	Business Administration
Putnam, Brian	Allied Health	Radiography	White, Meagan	Business	Business Administration
Qualls, Chadrick	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	White, William	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Ramazani, Wilondja	Business	Business Administration	Widen, Weston	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Reh, Ngae	Business	Business Administration	Williams, Kayla	Business	Business Administration
Reh, Soe	Business	Business Administration	Wilson, Ian	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology
Richards, Dusty	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Wilson, Preston	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Rios, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology	Wilson-Mosquera, Dian	a Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Engineering & Electronics Tech	Wrenn, James	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech
Rittenberry, Kelsey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Wright, Courtney	Allied Health	Respiratory Therapist
Schoonover, Emmitt	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Wright, Matthew	Business	Business Administration
Scott, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Young, Cole	Engineering Technology	Electrical Technology
Sears, Casey	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maintenance Tech	Zarate Jerez, Heidy	Business	Business Administration

Total KCTCS AAS: 174

Grand Total Credentials –

Southcentral Kentucky Community and Technical College: 1,478

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Anderson, Robert Engineering Technology Refrigeration Mechanic Butcher, Devon Engineering Technology Tack Welder Butcher, Devon Welder Helper Anderson, Robert Engineering Technology Domestic Air Cond & Furnace Engineering Technology Asher, Zachary Engineering Technology 1st Year Plumber Mechanic Caballero, Lilly Allied Health Phlebotomist Bailey, Karri Allied Health Kentucky Medication Aide Campbell, Justin Engineering Technology Basic Carpenter Ball, Christopher Tack Welder Campbell, Justin Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Construction Forms Helper Ball, Christopher Engineering Technology Welder Helper Cantrell, James Engineering Technology Pipeline Shielded Metal Arc We Ball, Laura Pipeline Welder Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Cantrell, James Engineering Technology Ball, Laura Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Capps, Jase Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Ball, Laura Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Capps, Jase Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Banks, Hannah Social & Behavioral Science Recovery Coach Capps, Jase Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Bennett, Kristopher Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Caudill, Caitlin Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Bennett, Kristopher Caudill, Christopher Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Engineering Technology Domestic Air Cond & Furnace Bennett, Kristopher Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Caudill, Christopher Engineering Technology Refrigeration Mechanic Biggs, Andrew Engineering Technology Domestic Air Cond & Furnace Childers, Trenton Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Biggs, Andrew Engineering Technology Environmental Control Sys Serv Childers, Trenton Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Boggs, Kaden Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Childers, Trenton Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Boggs, Kaden Industrial Electrician Lvl II Clark, Hayden Tune Up Mechanic Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Bolden, Gary Engineering Technology Front End Mechanic Clark, Ryan Engineering Technology Computer Tech Basic Bolden, Gary Engineering Technology Brake Repairer Clark, Ryan Engineering Technology A+ Prep Bowling, Emily Engineering Technology Basic Carpenter Clark, Ryan Engineering Technology Net+ Prep Bray, Jennifer Allied Health Kentucky Medication Aide Clark, Ryan Engineering Technology Security+ Prep Brinyark, Marvin Engineering Technology Production Line Welder Clark, Ryan Allied Health Medical Coding Brinyark, Marvin Engineering Technology Welder Helper Clem, Gabriel Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Brinyark, Marvin Engineering Technology Shielded Metal Arc Welder Clem, Gabriel Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Lvl II Brinyark, Marvin Engineering Technology Gas Tungsten Arc Welder Clem, Taylor Allied Health Medical Transcription/Scribe Brinyark, Marvin Engineering Technology Gas Metal Arc Welder Clonce, Jaxson **Engineering Technology** Brake Repairer Engineering Technology AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I Clonce, Jaxson Engineering Technology Front End Mechanic Brinyark, Marvin Brinyark, Marvin **Engineering Technology** ARC Welder Cochran, David **Engineering Technology** Domestic Air Cond & Furnace Brinyark, Marvin Engineering Technology ARC Cutter Collins, Macaden Engineering Technology Welder Helper Brinyark, Marvin Engineering Technology Tack Welder Corum, Kathryne Allied Health Medicaid Nurse Aide Welder Helper Social & Behavioral Science Recovery Coach Brock, Donny Engineering Technology Cox, Susan Brown, Jacob Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Davidson, Caden Engineering Technology Basic Carpenter Brown, Jacob **Engineering Technology** Industrial Electrician Lvl II Day, Dillon **Engineering Technology** Environmental Control Sys Serv Brown, Tashaka Engineering Technology Basic Carpenter Day, Dillon Engineering Technology Environmental Syst Repair Help Brummett, Jeffery Engineering Technology Industrial Electrician Level I Delph, Brendan Engineering Technology Environmental Control Sys Serv Brummett, Jeffery Industrial Electrician Lvl II Detherage, John Mark 1st Year Plumber Mechanic Engineering Technology Engineering Technology Brummett, Jeffery Engineering Technology Construction Electrician Lvl I Dixon, Jared Engineering Technology Automotive Air Condition Mech Bush, Samantha Social & Behavioral Science Recovery Coach Eldridge, Hannah Allied Health Medical Transcriptionist

Ellis, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Howard, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Ellis, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Howard, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Evermore, Chase	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Howard, Trenton	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Foley, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Pipeline Gas Metal Arc Welder	Hudson, Grant	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Foley, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Hughes, Landon	Engineering Technology	1st Year Plumber Mechanic
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Hunley, Evan	Business	Entrepreneurship
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Residential Carpenter	Hunley, Evan	Business	General Business
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Residential Carpenter	Jones, William	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator I
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer	Kirby, Noah	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer	Kirby, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	NCCER Skills Standard Level I	Kirby, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Lamb, Carr	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter	Lamb, Carr	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	NCCER Skills Standard Level I	Lamb, Carr	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Liford, Zoey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter	Mason, James	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper	Mason, James	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter	Matlock, Travis	Engineering Technology	Automatic Trans/Transaxle Tech
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper	McDaniel, Barton	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper	Mckenzie, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper	McLain, Landon	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Green Building Technology	Middleton, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Green Building Technology	Middleton, Jacob	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Ford, Megan	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Middleton, Jaydon	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Griffin, Brian	Engineering Technology	Preventive Maintenance Mech	Miller, Brian	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
Griffin, Brian	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Miller, Brian	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Griffin, Brian	Engineering Technology	Diesel Engine Mechanic	Miller, James	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Griffin, Brian	Engineering Technology	Diesel SteeringSuspension Mech	Miller, Terri	Allied Health	Phlebotomist
Griffin, Peyton	Allied Health	Medical Office Admin Assistant	Montanaro, Donovan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Griffin, Peyton	Allied Health	Medical Office Ins Billing & C	Montanaro, Donovan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Gross, Lacie	Engineering Technology	Front End Mechanic	Montanaro, Donovan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Grubb, Alexander	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Montanaro, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hall, Brayden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Montanaro, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Harper, Devon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Murray, Carson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Harper, Devon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Murray, Carson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Harper, Devon	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Muse, Matthew	Business	Management
Hatfield, Karrie	Allied Health	Phlebotomist	Muse, Matthew	Business	Public Leadership
Haynes, Hannah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Muse, Matthew	Business	Entrepreneurship
Hildebrand, Landen	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Muse, Matthew	Business	General Business
Hildebrand, Landen	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Norris, David	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Holden, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Domestic Air Cond & Furnace	Ohara, Callista	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Holden, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Refrigeration Mechanic	Osborne, James	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Howard, Autumn	Business	General Business	Osborne, James	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Howard, Autumn	Business	Management	Partin, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Howard, Autumn	Business	Supervisory Management	Partin, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder
*			•	2 2 2,	

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates, Continued

Partin, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Shepherd, James	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Partin, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Shepherd, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Partin, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Shepherd, James	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Partin, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Shepherd, James	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep
Partin, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Shepherd, James	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep
Partin, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Shepherd, Keithan	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Partin, Sebastian	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Shepherd, Keithan	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
Peck, Gage	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Shifrin, Edward	Engineering Technology	Microsoft Network Administratr
Peck, Gage	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Simpkins, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Refrigeration Mechanic
Peck, Gage	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Smith, Haydon	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Prater, Greggory	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Spohn, Robert	Engineering Technology	1st Year Plumber Mechanic
Ramsey, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Stidham, Jill	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Ramsey, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Sumpter, Patrick	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Riley, Michael	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Sutton, Jaydon	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Risner, Santanna	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Taylor, Amy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Risner, Santanna	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Thomas, Jonas	Business	General Business
Risner, Santanna	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Turner, Dalton	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Robinson, Kasen	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Turner, Sheldon	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Robinson, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Vaughn, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Robinson, Noah	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Vick, Tayquan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Robinson, Noah	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Vick, Tayquan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Rodriguez, Johnny	Engineering Technology	Engine Repairer	Walker, Steven	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Saylor, Angelia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	West, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Sergent, Maisey	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	West, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Sergent, Maisey	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	West, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Sergent, Maisey	Engineering Technology	Net+ Prep	Willis, Dakota	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Sergent, Maisey	Engineering Technology	Security+ Prep	Wilson, Chris	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Sergent, Maisey	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Wilson, Chris	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Sergent, Maisey	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Wood, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II

Total Certificates: 224

Diplomas

Clark, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Automotive Technician	Griffin, Peyton	Allied Health	Medical Assisting (INT)
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Construction Carpenter	Lunsford, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Construction Equipment Tech
Ford, Megan	Engineering Technology	Construction Carpenter			

Total Diplomas: 5

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Elswick, Jacob	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sexton, Keeka	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gibson, Melissa	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Thomas, Jonas	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Jackson, Brittany	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Wilson, Kevin	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Monroe, Bethanie	Humanities	Associate in Arts			

Total KCTCS AA: 7

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Adams, Samantha	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Slaven, Daniel	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Barnett, Emily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Slavey, Cameron	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bowling, Erica	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Smith, Chandler	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Hatfield, Haven	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Taylor, Amy	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Lingar, Mark	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Thomas, Camdyn	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Reeves, Caden	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science			

Total KCTCS AS: 11

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Briggs, Makayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Gent, Megan	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Burns, Makayla	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Hall, Stephanie	Allied Health	Nursing
Calloway, Gracie	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Helton, Emmanuel	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Clark, Hayden	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Howard, Autumn	Business	Business Administration
Cornett, Dustin	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Hunley, Evan	Business	Business Administration
Elswick, Jacob	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Jackson, Brittany	Social & Behavioral Science	Education
Fuson, Joe	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Leslie, Sydney	Allied Health	Nursing

Student, Program, Concentration

Associate in Applied Science - KCTCS, Continued

Lunsford, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Diesel Technology	Smith, Chandler	Allied Health	Nursing
Muse, Matthew	Business	Business Administration	Somersall, TC	Allied Health	Nursing
Perkins, John	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Thomas, Jonas	Business	Business Administration
Phipps, Scotty	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Turner, Nathan	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Prewitt, Mckenzie	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Wells, Jordan	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Saylor, Abigail	Allied Health	Surgical Technology	Whitehead, Serenity	Allied Health	Surgical Technology
Sexton, Keeka	Social & Behavioral Science	Education	Wilson, Kevin	Social & Behavioral Science	Education

Total KCTCS AAS: 28

Grand Total Credentials – Southeast Kentucky Community and Technical College: 275

Student, Program, Concentration

Certificates

Abell, Joy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Barnett, Dawn	Business	Data Entry Operator
Adams, Bella	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Barnett, Thomas	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev
Adams, Joshua	Business	Logistics Management	Barrett, Briona	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Adams, Joshua	Business	International Logistics	Barrett, Thomas	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Ajanel, Luis	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Barrett, Thomas	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Ajanel, Luis	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Bassett, Ashton	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Alderdice, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bassett, Ashton	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Aldridge, Peyton	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Bayles, Jailyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Alexander, Ricky	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev	Beamish, Lynn	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Alexander, Tena	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Bean, Christopher	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Allbritten, Emily	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Belcher, Ethan	Social & Behavioral Science	Emergency Medical Responder
Allen, Taylor	Allied Health	Advanced Nursing Assistant	Belcher, Oaklyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Allen, Taylor	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Bennett, Katie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Anderson, Bailey	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Bishop, Carter	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Anderson, Tyeese	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Blanco Mata, Gerardo	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Archer, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Blankenship, Ainsley	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Arellano, Esbeidy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bledsoe, Shelby	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Arellano, Yasmin	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Board, Adam	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Arnett, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Board, Adam	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Arnold, Kylie	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Board, Adam	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Arnold, Kylie	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Bogle, Josie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Askew, Ardaja	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Bolen, Qynesha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Aung, Nang	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bolton, Mataleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bailey, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Booker, Tytania	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Bailey, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Boulton, Dayton	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I
Baker, Hannah	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Boulton, Dayton	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II
Baker, Hannah	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Boulton, Dayton	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Ball, Troy	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Boulton, Dayton	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Ball, Troy	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Boyd, Horazeon	Allied Health	Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog
Ball, Troy	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Bozone, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Banks, Caitlyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Bradley, Deven	Business	Accounting
Barger, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Bradley, Deven	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist
Barger, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Bradley, Deven	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Barger, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Branch, Alicia	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Barger, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Brandon, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
Barnes, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Brandon, Joseph	Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer
Barnes, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Brandstetter, Charles	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Barnes, Nathan	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Bresser, Kayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
•	5 5 57		• •		

Student, Program, Concentration

,					
Brewer, Carly	Business	Data Entry Operator	Caldwell, Clarence	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Bright, Krischan	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Canter, Mykenzie	Business	Business Transfer
Bright, Krischan	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Canter, Mykenzie	Business	General Business
Bright, Krischan	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Cantrell, Tessa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bright, Krischan	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Carter, Carrington	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Bright, Krischan	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Cary, Bryce	Business	Business Transfer
Bright, Krischan	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Case, Courtney	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Brittain, Kesslyeigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Casebier, Braden	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brock, Marissa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Castillo, Lillian	Humanities	Apparel Design & Production
Brooking, Rawlin	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Castillo, Lillian	Humanities	Digital Design
Brooking, Rawlin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Castillo, Lillian	Humanities	Promotional Design & Productio
Brooking, Rawlin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Cates, Malia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Jason	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Caylor, Connie	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Brown, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Caylor, Connie	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
Brown, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Chandler, Emilie	Humanities	Digital Design
Brown, Jeremiah	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Chandler, Jared	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Brown, Lana	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev	Chandler, Jared	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
Brown, Meagan	Allied Health	Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog	Chapman, Ellie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Micah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Chaptman, Amber	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Brown, Tyson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Chavez, Miley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bruce, Tierra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Chowning, Stephanie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bruer, Elijah	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev	Clark, Erin	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Bryson, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Clark, Graycee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Buchanan, Morgan	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Clark, Haleigh	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Buchmeier, Briley	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Clark, Robert	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Buckman, Allison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Clark, Sean	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Burch, Adam	Business	Logistics Technology	Cobb, Caden	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Burkeen, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Cobb, Caden	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Burkeen, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Cobb, Caden	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Burkeen, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Coles, Jackson	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Burnett, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Collier, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Burnett, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Collier, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Burns, Robert	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Collins, Kylie	Allied Health	Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog
Burns, Robert	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Comer, Trevor	Business	General Business
Burns, Robert	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Conde, Haylea	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Bush, Carla	Business	Logistics Technology	Cook, Marisa	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Byars, Colby	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Coomer, Nehemiah	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Byars, Colby	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Cope, Eliza	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Dyars, Coloy	Engineering reciniology	Computer reen Basic	сорс, Епга	i inica i icaiui	Emergency wiedicar reclinician

Coronado, Salvador	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Draper, Dawson	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II
Coronado, Salvador	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Draper, Dawson	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II
Coronado, Salvador	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Duff, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec
Cossey, Carlee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Dukes, Deagan	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Council, Noah	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Dukes, Deagan	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Council, Noah	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Dunkerson, Tina	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Courtney, Jordan	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Dunkerson, Tina	Business	Receptionist
Cox, Curtis	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Edwards, Aiden	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Cox, Curtis	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Edwards, Aiden Edwards, Hanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
*	c c.	Industrial Electrician Level I	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		Medicaid Nurse Aide Medicaid Nurse Aide
Cox, Curtis	Engineering Technology		Edwards, Hannah	Allied Health	
Crawford, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Elks, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Crawford, Anna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Ellegood, Chloe	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Crawford, Jackson	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Elliott, Noah	Humanities	Apparel Design & Production
Crawley, Cameron	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Ellis, Deriek	Business	Accounting
Crawley, Cameron	Business	Management	England, Grace	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Crider, Haley	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Erb, Kevin	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Crittendon, Haley	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Espinoza, Frankie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Culver, Jason	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Eutsler, Jasmine	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Daniel, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Ezell, Melissa	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Daniel, Wayne	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Fain, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Daniel, Wayne	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Fairchild, Allyson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Daniel, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Fallow, Gaven	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Daniel, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Farmer, Reece	Business	Business Transfer
Daniel, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Welding Automation	Farris, Cecil	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Daniel, Wayne	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Farris, Cecil	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Daniels, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Farris, Cecil	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Daugherty, Jennifer	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Faughn, Hannah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
David, Alisa	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev	Fee, Ashley	Business	Small Business Management
Davidson, Chani	Business	Management	Fee, Ashley	Business	General Business
Davidson, Chani	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Fennel, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Davis, Amber	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections	Fish, Savana	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Davis, Amber	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Fitzgerald, Landon	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Davis, Cortney	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist	Flanary, Wynter	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Davis, Cortney	Business	Accounting	Fletcher, Jonathon	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Davis, Cortney	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist	Flores, Carlos	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Davis, Jayson	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Flynn, Mark	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Davis, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Flynn, Mark	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Davis, John	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Fowler, Dylan	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl II
Dean, Marlee	Business	General Business	Fox, Joleanna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Deberry, Shelitha	Engineering Technology	Collision Repair Helper	Fox, William	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Defreitas, Drake	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Fraley, Cody	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Deweese, Jesse	Engineering Technology	Architectural Designer	Fraley, Cody	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Diveley, Zachery	Social & Behavioral Science	Emergency Medical Responder	Frazier, Cory	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Dowell, Denise	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Frazier, Cory	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
,		Medicaid Nurse Aide	, ,	0 0	
Drake, Addyson	Allied Health	Wieulcald Nurse Aide	Frazier, Cory	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper

Student, Program, Concentration

Frick, Peyton	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Goodaker, Kainan	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections
Froman, Alexis	Business	Team Leadership	Goodman, Ryan	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Froman, Alexis	Business	Supervisory Management	Goodwin, Avery	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Froman, Alexis	Business	Management	Goodwin, Avery	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Froman, Alexis	Business	Human Resource Management	Goodwin, Avery	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Fugate, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Gossett, Joseph	Business	General Business
Fugate, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Gossett, Joseph	Business	International Logistics
Fugate, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Gossett, Joseph	Business	Logistics Technology
Fummey, Kafui	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Gossett, Joseph	Business	Logistics Management
Fummey, Kafui	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Gough, Jessica	Business	General Business
Futrell, Arista	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Gough, Jessica	Business	Business Transfer
Galloway, Keighley	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Gouin, Holly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Galloway, Keighley	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections	Gourieux, Terran	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Galloway, Randi	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Gourieux, Terran	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Galloway, Randi	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Gourieux, Terran	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Gammons, Demarcco	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Gracia, Jennifer	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Garcia, Daniel	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Gregory, Kirsten	Business	General Business
Garcia, Daniel	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Gregory, Kirsten	Business	Management
Garcia, Emiliano	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Grief, Peyton	Business	General Business
Garcia, Emiliano	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Griffin Jr, James	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Gardner, Savana	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Griffin Jr, James	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Gardner, Savana	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Griffin, Hallie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Garner, Brett	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Griffiths, Logan	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Gearhart, James	Business	General Business	Grimes, Brayden	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Gearhart, James	Business	Team Leadership	Gross, Kortney	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Geurin, Linda	Business	General Business	Grove, Logan	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Gibbs, Asia	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Grover, Brody	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Gibson, Natalie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Guardian, Anahi	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Gilland, Rosa	Business	General Business	Guess, Ellie	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Gingerich, Virginia	Business	General Business	Guess, Seth	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Gipson, Landon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Gupton, Casey	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic
Gipson, Landon	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Gupton, Casey	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Givens, Briley	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Gupton, Casey	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician
Givens, Briley	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Gupton, Casey	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech
Gleue, Preston	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Gupton, Casey	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Gleue, Preston	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Hack, Annsley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Glover, Dequaz	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Hagan, Alexa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Gomez, Kiley	Business	Data Entry Operator	Hale, Kasey	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I

Hale, Kasey	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Hiter, William	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Haley, Adriana	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Hiter, William	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Hall, Christina	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Holder, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hall, Joshua	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Holeman, Brady	Engineering Technology	Construction Forms Helper
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		Gas Welder		Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer
Hall, Joshua	Engineering Technology		Holeman, Brady		
Hall, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Holman, Shelby	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Hall, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Holman, Shelby	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Halliburton, Aalysia	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev	Holt, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Halpin, Hayley	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Hopkins, Kyla	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Hamblin, Heather	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Horton, Kayla	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Hamilton, Noah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Horton, Kayla	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Hanson, Daphne	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Hovekamp, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter
Hanson, Daphne	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Hovekamp, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist
Hanson, Daphne	Social & Behavioral Science	Corrections	Hovekamp, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Residential Carpenter
Harp, Charles	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Hovekamp, Isaac	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper
Harper, Randy	Social & Behavioral Science	Emergency Medical Responder	Hubbard, Taylor	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Harris, Haley	Business	Business Transfer	Hughes, Addicus	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Harris, John	Engineering Technology	Carpenter Helper	Hughes, John	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Harris, John	Engineering Technology	Residential Carpenter	Humphrey, Alyssa	Business	Supervisory Management
Harris, John	Engineering Technology	Residential Site Layout Assist	Hutchens, Jesse	Business	Business Transfer
Harris, John	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter	Isbell, Karmen	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Hart, Jaylon	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Isbell, Karmen	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide
Hawes, Abbygale	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Islas, Kortney	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking
Hayden, Corbin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Islas, Kortney	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced
Heady, Tia	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Jackson, Bailee	Business	Acct Recordkeeping Specialist
Heath, Ashleigh	Business	Data Entry Operator	Jackson, Bailee	Business	Accounting
Heider, Katelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jackson, Bailee	Business	Payroll Accounting Specialist
Heinrich, Megan	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Jackson, Felix	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Hemphill, Kaylyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Jackson, Jenna	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Henshaw, Janet	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jackson, Keshia	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Henson, Scott	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Jackson, Markeacio	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Hill, Dezaria	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Jackson, Markeacio	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Hill, Larkin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jackson, Markeacio	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Hill, Sandra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jackson, Shonna	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech
Hines, Rylee	Business	Team Leadership	Jackson, Shonna	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Hines, Rylee	Business	Advanced Business Admin	Jackson, Shonna	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Hines, Rylee	Business	Supervisory Management	Jackson, Taylor	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hines, Rylee	Business	Management	Jaco, Jennifer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hines, Treshawn	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Jaggers, Geoffry	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Hines, Treshawn	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	James, Jessi	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Hines, Treshawn	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Janeway, William	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev
Hines, Treshawn		Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	•		Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Hines, Treshawn	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Jefferson, Lejuan Jefferson, Lejuan	Engineering Technology Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic
Hines, Treshawn Hines, Treshawn	0 0	Tack Welder	, 3	c c.	Construction Electrician LyIII
,	Engineering Technology		Jefferson, Lejuan	Engineering Technology	
Hite, Emily	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Jefferson, Lejuan	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II

Student, Program, Concentration

Jennings, Calista	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Kinder, Benjamin	Humanities	Promotional Design & Productio
Jernigan, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II	King, Cicilia	Business	General Business
Jernigan, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II	Kirchner, Cheri	Business	General Business
Jernigan, Benjamin	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I	Kissiar, Kali	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Johnson, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Welding Automation	Knighten, Hannah	Allied Health	Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog
Johnson, Jada	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Knighten, Jessa	Allied Health	Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog
Johnson, Jaevin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Kraus, Carter	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Johnson, Jaevin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Kraus, Carter	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Johnson, Jaevin	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Kuamoo, Kekoa	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Johnson, Sherry	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Ladd, Katie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Johnson, Sherry	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Landis, Alyssa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Johnson, Syreetta	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Lang, Cheyenne	Allied Health	Entry-Level Pharmacy Technolog
Joiner-Ballard, Sylvia	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Lang, William	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Jones, Jadyn	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Langston, Macaelynn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jones, Jadyn	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Lanham, James	Business	General Business
Jones, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Larson, Addie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jones, James	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Laster, Ahmarea	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Jones, James	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Laster, Ahmarea	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Jones, James	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Laster, Ahmarea	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Jones, James	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Lax, Sophie	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Jones, James	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Leatherman, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Jones, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Leatherman, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Jones, James	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Leatherman, Tanner	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Jones, Jordan	Social & Behavioral Science	Emergency Medical Responder	Leggs, Erin	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder
Jones, Kenyata	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Lehmann, Emma	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Jones, Lakiya	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Lester, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Jones, Shivley	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Lester, Abigail	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Jordan, Abigail	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Lewis, Allyssa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Juarez, Diego	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Lewis, Lilly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Juarez, Diego	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Loaiza, Johann	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Juarez, Diego	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Loaiza, Johann	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Kalyankar, Uday	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Long, Carrie	Business	Logistics Management
Karl, Ammie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Long, Carrie	Business	General Business
Karlovetz, Paige	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Long, Karmine	Business	General Business
Kemp, Kaycee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Longman, Tim	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
Kendley, Tykeia	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Lopez, James	Engineering Technology	Agriculture Equip Mech Helper
Kerswill, Caleb	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Lopez, James	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Kidd, Jeremy	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Lopez, James	Engineering Technology	Construction Equip Mech Hlp

Lopez, James	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	McReynolds, Ty	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Lopez, James	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Melone, Joshua	Business	Culinary Arts (Integrated)
Lynn, Venicia	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Melone, Joshua	Business	Advanced Culinary Arts
Majors, Dessa	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Melone, Luke	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Malone, Chyna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Menchinger, Isolde	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Mancera, Isabella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Menchinger, Isolde	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Mandry, Skylar	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mendoza, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Collision Repair Helper
Mangrum, Christina	Business	General Business	Mendoza, Fatima	Business	Business Transfer
Mangrum, Makayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Miles, Brooklyn	Business	Advanced Business Admin
Martin, Lydia	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Miles, Brooklyn	Business	Management
Martinez Garcia, Arlette	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Miller, Alexis	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Martinez, Emely	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Miller, Ashley	Business	Supervisory Management
Martinez, Kristin	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Miller, Ashley	Business	Team Leadership
Martinez, Kristin	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Miller, Hailee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Mason, Demarcus	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Miller, Hannah	Business	Receptionist
Massey, Carolyn	Business	Business Transfer	Miller, Molly	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Massey, Colton	Business	Logistics Technology	Milliken, Aubreigh	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Massey, Colton	Business	General Business	Milliken, Malary	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Massey, Colton	Business	Logistics Management	Mitchell, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Automotive Painter
Matney, Rebecca	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Mitchell, Shawn	Engineering Technology	Collision Repairer
Matney, Rebecca	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Mohler, Krista	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Maw, Myat Thiri	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Montoya, Arianna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Mays, Nyasia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Mooneyham, Abigail	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
McCann, Brittany	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Moore, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
McCann, Jaycee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Morphew, Kendra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
McClanahan, Dallas	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Morris, Caitlyn	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
McClanahan, Dallas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Morris, Christina	Humanities	Apparel Design & Production
McClanahan, Dallas	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Morris, Movita	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
McClure, Caleb	Business	General Business	Morris, Movita	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator
McConnell, Makenzie	Business	General Business	Mosley, Jocelyn	Business	Human Resource Management
McCraw, Crystal	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Mosley, Jocelyn	Business	Supervisory Management
McCraw, Crystal	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Mundy, Claudia	Business	Management
McDonald, Sy	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Murdock, Mazelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
McDowell, Ashley	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Murphy, Madison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
McDowell, Ashley	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Myers, Bailey	Business	General Business
McDowell, Ashley	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Myers, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
McIntosh, Gracie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Myers, Michael	Social & Behavioral Science	Emergency Medical Responder
McIntosh, Virginia	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Myhand, Carlee	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
McKinney, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Myre, Cameron	Engineering Technology	Programmer
McKinney-Cross, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Natividad, Kasi	Business	General Business
McKinney-Cross, Shaun	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Neal, Kayla	Business	Data Entry Operator
McLeod-Philbee, Joan	Business	Management	Neal, Kayla	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
McLeod-Philbee, Joan	Business	Supervisory Management	Neeble, Isaiah	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement
McLeod-Philbee, Joan	Business	Team Leadership	Neeble, Isaiah	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core
McReynolds, Ty	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Nelson, Cynthia	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic

Student, Program, Concentration

Nelson, James	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Perez, Nesota	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder
New, Elizabeth	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Perez, Nesota	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder
Newsom, Natalie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Perez, Nesota	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Newsome, Jillian	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Perkinson, Addison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Newsome, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Peterson, Brenda	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Newsome, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Peterson, Daniel	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Newsome, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Peterson, Erin	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Newton, Karlee	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Petty, Jamila	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Newton, Karlee	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Phelps, Erica	Business	General Business
Nguyen, Audrey	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Phillips, John	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II
Nguyen, Trang	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Pickett, Jenell	Business	General Business
Nichols, Leigha	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Pinnegar, Alexis	Business	General Business
Noles, Brady	Engineering Technology	Cisco Networking Enhanced	Pogue, Anna	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Nored, Chantee	Business	Baking	Poindexter, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II
Nott, Davin	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Poindexter, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Nott, Davin	Engineering Technology	Heavy Duty Drive Train Mech	Poindexter, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Nott, Davin	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Politron, Alejandra	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev
Obando, Isabella	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Powell, Zikise	Engineering Technology	Rough Carpenter
O'Connor, Justin	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Powell, Zikise	Engineering Technology	Residential Carpenter
Oetjen, James	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Powell, Zikise	Engineering Technology	Residential Roofer
Oliver, Grayson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	P'Poole, Lydia	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Orr, Brady	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Presser, Austin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Osborne, Rebekah	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Presser, Austin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Owen, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Proxmire, Amy	Business	Data Entry Operator
Parks, Stephen	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Puckett, Kendra	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Parrott, Kendall	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Purdiman, Catherine	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Pastor, Elizandra	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Quemada, Carlos	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Patterson, Rebekah	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Quemada, Carlos	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Pearson, Jamie	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Quertermous, Zackary	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Pearson, Jamie	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Quertermous, Zackary	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Peek, Austin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Ragland, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Automotive Painter
Peek, Austin	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Ragland, Hayden	Engineering Technology	Collision Repairer
Peek, Austin	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Ragsdale, Demonte	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Peralta, Alexander	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Ragsdale, Demonte	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Peralta, Alexander	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Ramirez, Griselda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Perez Santiago, Carmen	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Ramirez, Maria	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Perez, Nesota	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Ramirez, Priscila	Business	Culinary Arts Professional Dev
Perez, Nesota	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Ray, Ralph	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
	- 37				-

Redd, Kalli	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Romero, Luis	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Redd, Kendall	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Romero, Luis	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Redden, Jenci	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Roper, Madison	Engineering Technology	3D Modeler
Reed, Rhiannon	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech	Rosas, Gabriel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Register, Avery	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Rosas, Mercedes	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
		Welder Helper	Rosas, Mercedes Rowe, Tyler	Engineering Technology	· ·
Register, Avery	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter			Programmer
Register, Avery	Engineering Technology		Rowe, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Renauldo, Anthony	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Rowell, Conner	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Renfrow, Macy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Rowland, Lakain	Social & Behavioral Science	Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Reyes, Janchristian	Business	General Business	Rundles, Chase	Social & Behavioral Science	Emergency Medical Responder
Reyes, Jose	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Rushing, Brelen	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Reyes, Jose	Engineering Technology	Tack Welder	Russell, Bailey	Business	General Business
Reyes, Jose	Engineering Technology	Shielded Metal Arc Welder	Russell, Maria	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Reyes, Jose	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Russell, Maria	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Reyes, Jose	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Salyers, Pierson	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Reyes, Jose	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Sample, Michaelyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Reynolds, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Sanchez, Rachel	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec
Reynolds, Elijah	Engineering Technology	CIT Fundamentals	Sanchez, Rachel	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Reynolds, Elijah	Engineering Technology	Programmer	Sanders, Brooklynn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Reynolds, Ellison	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Santos, Jennifer	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Reynolds, Tiffany	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Sarten, Annabelle	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rhodes, Zachary	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Savage, Connor	Engineering Technology	Programmer
Rich, Chrystal	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Sayre, Gracie	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider
Richardson, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Fluid Power Mechanic	Schneider, Michaela	Business	Business Transfer
Riley, Christi	Business	Data Entry Operator	Schubert, Aurora	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Riley, Jaci	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Schwartz, Christopher	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter
Riley, Sydney	Business	Management	Schwartz, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Rinella, Anthony	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Schwartz, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Rinella, Anthony	Business	Real Estate Residential	Scott, Justin	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Risley, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Controls Tech Lvl I	Scott, Justin	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician
Risley, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lv II	Scott, Kellen	Engineering Technology	Collision Repair Helper
Risley, Kaden	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	Sears, Aaron	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Roberts, Georgia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Selph, Amanda	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Robertson Jr, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Electrician	Shelby, Hunter	Business	General Business
Robertson Jr, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Tune Up Mechanic	Shelton, Chris	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Robertson Jr, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Sherron, Victoria	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Robertson Jr, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Sherwin, Wyatt	Business	Business Transfer
Robertson Jr, Matthew	Engineering Technology	Electrical/Electronic Sys Mech	Shockley, Katelynn	Allied Health	Advanced Nursing Assistant
Rodriguez, Charles	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Shupe, Jenna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Rodriguez, Charles	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Simmons, Jonathan	Business	Catering
Rodriguez, George	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice Core	Simmons, Jonathan	Business	Fundamentals of Culinary Arts
	Social & Behavioral Science	Law Enforcement	Simpson, Cody		Programmer Programmer
Rodriguez, George	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Simpson, Cody Simpson, Kaitlyn	Engineering Technology Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Roe, Ariah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide Medicaid Nurse Aide	Simpson, Kaitiyn Smallwood, Lanie	Social & Behavioral Science	
Rogers, Anna			*		Interdisc Early Childhood Tech
Rogers, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Smith, Arkeshia	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist

Student, Program, Concentration

Smith, Ceriae	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Swindler, Bryant	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII
Smith, Ceriae	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Sykes, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Smith, Cody	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Tanner, Olivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Smith, Kaitlyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Tapp, Brittany	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Smith, Maribel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Taw, Naung Ainn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Smith, Melissa	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist	Taylor, Caileigh	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Smith, Robin	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator	Taylor, Emily	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Smith, Robin	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist	Taylor, Joshua	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Smith, Robin	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Taylor, Tiara	Business	General Business
Smith, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Teitloff, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Smith, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Thiel, Paul	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I
Smith, Samuel	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Thomas, Miranda	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Smith, Winter	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician	Thomas, Tyrese	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Snyder, Amanda	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Thomason, Rhianna	Business	General Business
Spangler, Tyler	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic	Thompson, Ethan	Business	Real Estate Residential
Spangler, Tyler	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Thompson, Ethan	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Spaulding, Bryson	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Thompson, Kaleb	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder
Spears, Emma	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Thompson, Kyleigh	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Springfield-Ray, Jamicia	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Thompson, Skylar	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Starks, Kaylonie	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Thurston, Laken	Engineering Technology	Basic Carpenter
Stennis, Delainey	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Tidwell, Rachel	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Stennis, Delainey	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Tilford, Conner	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Stewart, Mallory	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Tinin, Anderson	Allied Health	Emergency Medical Technician
Stinson, Hailey	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech	Tobey, Kendell	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I
Stinson, Hailey	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic	Toney, Frances	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Stokes, Katie	Business	General Business	Toon, Whitney	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Stone, Jordan	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Tosh, Tiffany	Business	Data Entry Operator
Story, Erin	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Trahan, Olivia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Streetman, Chloe	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Trimble, Sarah	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Stuckey, Malik	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Tucker, Chad	Engineering Technology	CNC Operator II
Sutton, Jacob	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Tucker, Chad	Engineering Technology	Exploratory Machining I
Swift, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Gas Metal Arc Welder	Tucker, Chad	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator II
Swift, Tristan	Engineering Technology	AWS Nat'l Skill Stand Level I	Tucker, Joseph	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Swift, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Gas Tungsten Arc Welder	Tucker, Joseph	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker
Swift, Tristan	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Tucker, Kaylee	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Swift, Tristan	Engineering Technology	ARC Welder	Tucker, Steven	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper
Swindler, Bryant	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Tucker, Steven	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder
Swindler, Bryant	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Tucker, Steven	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter

Turman, Michael	Engineering Technology	Auto Indus Control Tech Lvl II	Westbrooks, Mason	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II
Turman, Michael	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician LvIII	White, Cynthia	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Turman, Michael	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Wiggins, Destiny	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Turner, Clay	Social & Behavioral Science	Emergency Medical Responder	Wilford, Magen	Business	General Business
Turner, Gracie	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilkerson, Daisy	Allied Health	Advanced Nursing Assistant
Twomley, Tory	Allied Health	Kentucky Medication Aide	Wilkerson, Daisy	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Vansickle, Allison	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Williams, Anthony	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Vasseur, Anna	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Williams, Bernard	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv
Vaughn, Harold	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I	Williams, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Mobile Air Condition Mechanic
Vaughn, Harold	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech	Williams, Hunter	Engineering Technology	Automotive Air Condition Mech
Vaught, Olivia	Business	Receptionist	Williams, Jerel	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Vaught, Olivia	Allied Health	Medical Coding	Williams, Jerica	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Vaught, Olivia	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist	Williams, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Vinson, Gracie	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Williams, Nicholas	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Vinson, Jakson	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep	Willingham, Alanna	Engineering Technology	Industrial Maint Mech Lvl I
Vinson, Shelby	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Willingham, Alanna	Engineering Technology	Industrial Mainten Electr Mech
Wade, Braxton	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Wilson, Davonte	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Walden, Emelia	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wilson, Ian	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Walker, Aidan	Humanities	Video Production	Wilson, Ian	Engineering Technology	Computer Tech Basic
Walker, Aidan	Humanities	Audio Production	Wilson, Marrisa	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Walker, Luke	Humanities	Digital Design	Wilson, Nicole	Business	General Business
Walker, Luke	Humanities	Video Production	Winder, Taylor	Allied Health	Medical Coding
Walker, Zachary	Engineering Technology	Computer Technician	Winder, Taylor	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
Wallace, Ashley	Social & Behavioral Science	Early Childhood Administrator	Winder, Taylor	Business	Receptionist
Wallace, Asia	Social & Behavioral Science	KY Child Care Provider	Wood, Terris	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant
Wallace, Asia	Social & Behavioral Science	Child Care Assistant	Woods, Wanda	Allied Health	Advanced Nursing Assistant
Wallace, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Lvl II	Worthington, Neyland	Engineering Technology	Machine Tool Operator I
Wallace, Dustin	Engineering Technology	Industrial Electrician Level I	Wright, Kendall	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing
Warren, Jimmilyn	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Wright, Kendall	Business	General Business
Warren, Quentin	Engineering Technology	Environmental Control Sys Serv	Wring, Abigail	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide
Waters, Colson	Engineering Technology	ARC Cutter	Wyatt, Aidan	Business	General Business
Waters, Colson	Engineering Technology	Gas Welder	Yates, Kristy	Allied Health	Medical Receptionist
Waters, Colson	Engineering Technology	Welder Helper	Yates, Kristy	Business	Data Entry Operator
Watson, Jonah	Business	Real Estate Pre-Licensing	Yates, Kristy	Business	Receptionist
Weaver, Ethan	Engineering Technology	Production Line Welder	Young, Elijah	Engineering Technology	A+ Prep
Webb, Destini	Allied Health	Medicaid Nurse Aide	Young, Joellen	Allied Health	Electronic Health Records Spec
West, Emma	Allied Health	Phlebotomy/Healthcare Worker	Young, Joellen	Allied Health	Hospital Admissions Specialist
Westbrooks, Mason	Engineering Technology	Construction Electrician Lvl I	Young, Joellen	Allied Health	Medical Unit Coordinator
,	2 2 3		5,		

Total Certificates: 892

Student, Program, Concentration

Diplomas

Barnes, Devin	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech	Dowell, Denise	Social & Behavioral Science	Cosmetologist
Brandstetter, Charles	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech	Teitloff, Christopher	Engineering Technology	Heat Ventilation Air Cond Mech

Total Diplomas: 4

Associate in Arts - KCTCS

Azbell, Jacob	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Kent, Rilee	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Beasley, Melanie	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Lawson, Alexandria	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Bodell, Kylee	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Mateo, Cynthia	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Burns, Nicole	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Mills, Amilyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Butrum, Dallas	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Mills, Candace	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Chandler, Monica	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Parlor, Susann	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Childers, Brittany	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Robey, Jessica	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Daniel, Alonzo	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sayre, Gracie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Deecke, Zachary	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Sellars, Rhendi	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Dennee, Gabriel	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Shelby, Tessie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Divito, Tammitha	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Smith, Amanda	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Freeman, Destiny	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Stevenson, Katie	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Gills, Virginia	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Turner, Clay	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hulsey, Andrew	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Via, Joshua	Humanities	Associate in Arts
Hunter, Coby	Humanities	Associate in Arts	Watkins, Lakyn	Humanities	Associate in Arts

Total KCTCS AA: 30

Associate in Science - KCTCS

Blanchard, Alyssa	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Desanty, Blaise	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Bradford, Cora	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Downs, Kina	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Cary, Andrew	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Henderson, Reese	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Craft, Jessica	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Hensley, Lesley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Holder, Matthew	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Prather, Lareisha	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Islas, Kortney	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Smith, Ethan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kahre, Ayden	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Sullivan, Hayley	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Kelley, Emily	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Swift, Emma	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Murt, Savannah	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Thompson, William	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science
Noles, Ethan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science	Wyatt, Aidan	Life & Natural Sciences	Associate in Science

Total KCTCS AS: 20

Associate in Applied Science – KCTCS

Ashbrook, Andrea	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography	Hanson, Daphne	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Barnes, Devin	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Harp, Charles	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice
Bohannon, Lucas	Allied Health	Physical Therapist Assistant	Joyce, William	Social & Behavioral Science	Fire Science Technology
Brandstetter, Charles	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies	Mapes, Hannah	Allied Health	Health Science Technology
Chandler, Jared	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice	Miller, Olivia	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography
Crawley, Cameron	Business	Business Administration	Montes, Rocio	Allied Health	Physical Therapist Assistant
Crenshaw, Alex	Allied Health	Physical Therapist Assistant	Shankle, Trista	Allied Health	Physical Therapist Assistant
Duncan, Jessica	Allied Health	Medical Information Technology	Shar, Jenae	Allied Health	Physical Therapist Assistant
Erbacher, Olivia	Engineering Technology	Computer and Information Tech	Spencer, Abbigail	Allied Health	Physical Therapist Assistant
Galloway, Keighley	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice	Swinford, Jordyn	Allied Health	Diagnostic Medical Sonography
Goodaker, Kainan	Social & Behavioral Science	Criminal Justice	Teitloff, Christopher	Social & Behavioral Science	Gen Occupational Tech Studies
Grace, Alexander	Allied Health	Physical Therapist Assistant	Watkins, Lauren	Allied Health	Physical Therapist Assistant
Gresham, Peyton	Allied Health	Physical Therapist Assistant			

Total KCTCS AAS: 25

Grand Total Credentials –

West Kentucky Community and Technical College: 971

Glossary of Abbreviations

Word	Abbreviation
Administration	Admin
Advanced	Adv
And	&
Apprentice	Apprent
Assistant	Asst or Assist
American Welding Society	AWS
Billing	Bill
Cardiac	Card
Community	Comm
Computer Numerically Controlled	CNC
Computer	Comptr
Computer Aided Drafting	CAD
Conditioning	Cond
Control	Cont
Coordinator	Coordinato
Criminal	Crim
Development	Dev
Education	Ed or Educ
Electrical or Electrician	Electr
Electrocardiographic	Electrocard
Equipment	Eqpmt or Equip
General	Gen
Helper	Hlpr, Hlp or He
Industrial	Ind
Information	Info
Installer	Inst

Word	Abbreviation
Insurance	Insur or Ins
Interdisciplinary	Interdisc
Integrated	INT or Integrat
Kentucky	KY
Level	LvI
Maintenance	Maint
Management	Mgmt
Manual	Manl
Mechanic or Mechanical	Mech or Mechal
Medical	Med
Molecular	Molec
Monitoring	Mont
National	Nat'l
Office System Technology	OST
Practitioner	Prac
Reimburement	Reimbur
Respiratory	Respira or Resp
Server	Serv
Specialist	SpecIst
Standards	Stand
Studies	Stu
System	Sys or SYS
Technician	Techn or Tech
Technology	Techgy, Tech or Technol
Transmission	Trans

Candidates Applying for Credentials College Totals: Duplicated Count

April 6, 2024 – July 12, 2024

College	Certificates	Diplomas	AA	AS	AAS	AFA	Total Applicants for Credentials
Ashland CTC	226	5	10	6	8		255
Big Sandy CTC	64	4	4	6	22		100
Bluegrass CTC	1,858	120	257	263	501	3	3,002
Elizabethtown CTC	1,588	21	144	122	211		2,086
Gateway CTC	1,166	55	103	69	152		1,545
Hazard CTC	105	1	6	3	3		118
Henderson CC	124	11	8	6	33		182
Hopkinsville CC	72	28	24	25	15		164
Jefferson CTC	919	56	119	84	97		1,275
Madisonville CC	370	14	11	9	16		420
Maysville CTC	840	7	12	14	14		887
Owensboro CTC	826	7	22	24	25		904
Somerset CC	282	47	37	26	37		429
Southcentral Kentucky CTC	1,055	109	78	62	174		1,478
Southeast Kentucky CTC	224	5	7	11	28		275
West Kentucky CTC	892	4	30	20	25		971
System Totals	10,611	494	872	750	1,361	3	14,091

AAS = Associate in Applied Science AA = Associate in Arts

AFA = Associate in Fine Arts AS = Associate in Science

Candidates Applying for Credentials College Totals: Unduplicated Count April 6, 2024 – July 12, 2024

College	Certificates	Diplomas	AA	AS	AAS	AFA	Total Applicants for Credentials
Ashland CTC	128	3	10	6	8		155
Big Sandy CTC	29	3	4	6	22		64
Bluegrass CTC	1,090	107	257	263	496	3	2,216
Elizabethtown CTC	992	18	144	122	207		1,483
Gateway CTC	777	49	103	69	151		1,149
Hazard CTC	61	1	6	3	3		74
Henderson CC	88	11	8	6	33		146
Hopkinsville CC	32	28	24	25	15		124
Jefferson CTC	604	56	119	84	97		960
Madisonville CC	275	14	11	9	15		324
Maysville CTC	520	6	12	14	13		565
Owensboro CTC	560	7	22	24	25		638
Somerset CC	228	45	37	26	37		373
Southcentral Kentucky CTC	548	106	78	62	169		963
Southeast Kentucky CTC	112	4	7	11	28		162
West Kentucky CTC	615	4	30	20	25		694
System Totals	6,659	462	872	750	1,344	3	10,090

199

AA = Associate in Arts
AS = Associate in Applied Science
AS = Associate in Science
AFA = Associate in Fine Arts





